

2ND NATIONAL ACTION PLAN OF MINISTRIES/DIVISIONS BY TARGETS FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION OF SDGs

General Economics Division (GED)

Bangladesh Planning Commission Government of the People's Republic of Bangladesh

May 2023



2ND NATIONAL ACTION PLAN OF MINISTRIES/DIVISIONS BY TARGETS FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION OF SDGs

General Economics Division (GED)

Bangladesh Planning Commission Government of the People's Republic of Bangladesh

May 2023

2nd National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs

SDG Publication No.: #33

Prepared and Published by General Economics Division (GED) Bangladesh Planning Commission Government of the People's Republic of Bangladesh Sher-E-Bangla Nagar, Dhaka-1207

Editorial Board:

Dr. Md. Kawser Ahmed, Member (Secretary) Khan Md. Nurul Amin ndc, Chief (Additional Secretary) Dr. Munira Begum, Joint Chief Ms. Rumana Rahman Shampa, Deputy Chief Mr. Mohammad Fahim Afsan Chowdhury, Senior Assistant Chief

Mr. Shimul Sen, Senior Assistant Chief

This document is printed with the financial support from "Preparation and Monitoring of Medium Term Development Plans (8th Five Year Plan) to implement SDGs and Vision-2041" Project.

Copyright@General Economics Division (GED), Block-14, Bangladesh Planning Commission, Sher-E-Bangla Nagar, Dhaka-1207

Copies Printed: 500

Designed & Printed by M/S Dipu & Brothers 113, Lake Circus, Kalabagan, Dhaka-1205





M. A. Mannan, MP
Minister
Ministry of Planning
Government of the People's Republic of Bangladesh

MESSAGE

I am delighted to learn that General Economics Division (GED) is going to publish the '2nd National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs' aligning the 8th Five-Year Plan with the SDGs. This document will serve as a key instrument in taking the initiatives of the SDGs' implementation further forward in Bangladesh.

In 2018, by aligning the 7th Five-Year Plan with the SDGs under the umbrella of 'National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs, the Government assigned specific duties to 43 Ministries/Divisions depending on the allocation of business, designating them as lead, co-lead, or associate implementors of the SDGs' targets. The 2nd SDG Action Plan will expedite the SDG-based progress in a more organized way to achieve the targets by 2030.

SDG is a comprehensive matter and thus calls for a holistic approach. The government is not only undertaking a whole of society approach to SDG implementation but also is encouraging action by NGOs, CSO, Development Partners, and Private Sector. The motto of "leave no one behind and reach the farthest behind first" is the leading milestone of all our development interventions. According to the HIES Report 2022, the upper poverty line is decreased from 24.3% (2016) to 18.7% at the national level. The lower poverty line is 5.6% at the national level while it was 12.9% in 2016. The average monthly per capita income reported at the national level in HIES 2022 is Tk. 7,614 while in 2016 average national income per capita was Tk. 3,940. In 2016, the rate of access to electricity (National Grid/Solar electricity) in Bangladesh was 75.92%, now the rate is 99.34%. All such positive signals show that under the strong leadership of Hon'ble Prime Minister Sheikh Hasina, Bangladesh is on the right track to achieve SDGs on time. The dream of Bangabandhu of making our country Sonar Bangla will come true as well.

Genuinely speaking, we have to walk a long way. Similar to other nations, Bangladesh has faced some significant obstacles that have hampered its ability to advance toward its sustainable development goals. These obstacles include the Covid-19 crisis' effects, the fallout from the Russia-Ukraine crisis, and climate change. Therefore, in the seven years left, we should work together to achieve inclusive, human-centered, and holistic development.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the GED officials for their initiative and hard work and the different ministries/divisions for providing their valuable input in the preparation of this important document.

(M. A. Mannan, MP)





Dr. Shamsul Alam
Minister of State
Ministry of Planning
Government of the People's Republic of Bangladesh

MESSAGE

I am happy that General Economics Division (GED) has finalized the '2nd National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs'. This long-awaited document is a result of coordinated efforts of all Ministries/Divisions/Agencies. It took nearly two and half years since the launching of the 8th Five Year Plan, to bring forth the country's SDG flagship document. Yet I am quite complacent to say that we have done it finally after putting in much thought, hard work, and most importantly in line with the Revised Mapping of SDGs.

SDG is a comprehensive matter and thus calls for a holistic approach. The government not only undertakes a whole of society approach to SDG implementation but also encourages action by NGOs, CSO, Development Partners, and Private Sector. The motto of "leave no one behind and reach the farthest behind first" shall be the guiding milepost of all development interventions. We have made astounding strides at the policy level by preparing the Mapping of Ministries/Divisions by SDG targets, Data Gap Analysis, SDG Financing Strategy, and SDG Monitoring & Evaluation Framework initiated by GED. To translate those strategies into tangible actions, the '1st National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs' was prepared by GED in 2018. By this time, we have also conducted a review of that action plan to see whether those actions produced evident results. Based on that experience the '2nd National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs' has been produced taking inputs from 43 lead Ministries/Divisions.

I hope that Ministries/Divisions will find this Action Plan an effective instrument for undertaking development actions required for the implementation of the SDGs in Bangladesh. I would like to thank GED and its leadership for spearheading its role in SDG implementation and also those officials who were directly involved in making this work happen.

(Dr. Shamsul Alam)





Md. Akhter Hossain
Principal Coordinator (SDGs Affairs)
Prime Minister's Office
Government of the People's Republic of Bangladesh

MESSAGE

I am delighted to learn that the General Economics Division (GED), Bangladesh Planning Commission has taken the initiative to publish the '2nd National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs' that has been developed to identify actions to implement the goals and associated targets specified in the SDGs in alignment with national policy and planning.

The Government of Bangladesh is resolutely committed to achieving the Sustainable Development Goals (SDG) declared by the United Nations and adopted the motto "Leave No One Behind" in implementing these goals. The government has adopted a "Whole of the Society" approach to implement and attain the SDGs. Hon'ble Prime Minister H.E. Sheikh Hasina envisions transforming Bangladesh into an Upper Middle-Income country by 2031 and a developed country by 2041 to translate the dream of the Father of the Nation, Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujibur Rahman, into the reality of achieving a prosperous Bangladesh, i.e., Sonar Bangla. The government led by the Hon'ble Prime Minister has initiated an actionable agenda by implementing the various medium-term and long-term plans, i.e., Second Perspective Plan (2021-2041), Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100, 7th Five Year Plan, and 8th Five Year Plan etc. The SDGs are integrated into the development plans. The 8th FYP would be instrumental in attaining the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) by realizing Bangladesh Delta Plan (BDP)-2100, addressing challenges related to COVID-19 and the LDC graduation.

A solid action plan is vital to track SDG progress, enable an environment of evidence-based policy making, and ensure accountability of Ministries/Divisions in implementing the SDGs. The 1st National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of the SDGs was the first comprehensive plan of actions of Ministers/Divisions developed by the GED in 2018 with a view to implementing the goals and associated targets through Five Year Plans (7th FYP and beyond). In between, the 8th Five-Year Plan has been formulated and operationalized. Therefore, integrating the SDG National Action Plan with the 8th FYP is urgently needed to facilitate its implementation in alignment with the SDGs.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the concerned officials of the GED for their hard work and commitment to successfully publishing this report and for effective coordination with respective Ministries/Divisions/Agencies for collecting information in time. I also thank the participants from relevant Ministries/Divisions/Agencies and the broader stakeholders for providing valuable inputs in preparing this Action Plan. I hope that Ministries/Divisions will find this Action Plan an effective instrument for undertaking development actions required for the implementation of the SDGs in Bangladesh. Lastly, I wish that Bangladesh will be a role model in the implementation and attainment of the SDGs as it performed in achieving the MDGs.

(Md. Akhter Hossain)





Dr. Md. Kawser Ahmed Member (Secretary) General Economics Division Bangladesh Planning Commission

A PREFATORY NOTE

The '2nd National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs' is a comprehensive strategy that encompasses the actions of various Ministers/Divisions identified in the SDGs Mapping Handbook. This Action Plan is designed to effectively implement the goals and associated targets outlined in the SDGs, spanning three consecutive Five Year Plans (7th, 8th, and 9th FYP) in alignment with the Development Budgetary provisions of the Government of Bangladesh.

A robust follow-up and review mechanism are indispensable for the successful implementation of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development. A well-structured plan of action is essential to continuously monitor progress, providing valuable insights to policymakers for evidence-based decision-making. This approach guarantees transparency and accountability at every stage of implementation, ensuring the effective realization of this ambitious development agenda. Moreover, coherence between the SDG framework and the national development plan, i.e., Annual Development Program (ADP) is crucial for the integration of this global agenda with the development plan and priorities of the government.

GED already revised the mapping document of the SDG with a particular focus on the duties and responsibilities of ministries/divisions as lead, co-lead, or associate in achieving the SDG targets, assigning respective govt. entities for data generation, or identifying the custodian roles of development partners in facilitating the SDG implementation. In addition, GED has taken a candid and in-depth overview regarding the implementation and progress of the 1st National Action Plan, by identifying the achievements, challenges, and future course of action. In between, the 8th Five Year Plan (8FYP) also became operationalized. Therefore, the formulation of the 2nd National Action Plan of SDGs became the paramount need to incorporate and align the targets and strategies of the 8FYP with the SDGs. A preliminary in-house analysis was done at GED on the format for ensuring to capture the plan of action of Ministries/Divisions for all the 169 SDG targets for the 8th Five-Year Plan period and beyond. The format was sent to Ministries/Divisions for their feedback/input. Subsequently, during the period of January to February 2023, the GED (General Economics Division) facilitated four consultation workshops involving lead ministries/divisions. These workshops also included representatives from the office of the Principal Coordinator (SDG Affairs) at the Prime Minister's Office, as well as the Governance Innovation Unit (GIU) at the Prime Minister's Office. Building upon the fruitful discussions held during these workshops, the lead ministries/divisions diligently formulated and submitted their respective action plans.

Though an intense consultation process was followed in preparing this document, this action plan may require revision in the future if required as it has been prepared in alignment with the 8FYP, and currently, a mid-term review of the 8FYP is ongoing. In this sense, we may consider this action plan a dynamic/living document. In the endeavor of formulating the 2nd SDGs Action Plan, which holds the promise of contributing to the fulfillment of both national and the 2030 Agenda objectives, my profound gratitude goes out to the concerned officials of GED, the Principal Coordinator (SDG Affairs) Office, GIU, and the esteemed ministries/divisions for their unwavering and unwavering cooperation throughout the preparation process.

(Dr. Md. Kawser Ahmed)

THE PROCESS AND THE ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

Over the course of two years, an extensive process comprising a series of reviews and consultation workshops was undertaken to raise awareness among Ministries/Divisions/Agencies about the vastness, significance, and intricacy of the Sustainable Development Goals, as well as to design the 2nd National Action Plan. Following the approval of the 8th Five Year Plan (8FYP), the General Economics Division (GED) initiated an evaluation of the 1st National Action Plan of SDGs to assess progress made by Ministries/Divisions, analyze existing gaps, identify challenges, and offer recommendations for the 2nd SDG Action Plan. This inclusive and participatory report serves as an informative repository, highlighting successful practices, lessons learned, and challenges in SDGs implementation, while also establishing a foundation for global-level accountability. Concurrently, GED undertook the formulation of the 2nd Action Plan by integrating 8FYP targets into the SDGs through brief consultations with lead ministries/divisions, leading to the organization of several consultation workshops between 2021 and 2022 for the preparation of the 2nd Action Plan.

In this whole process, the engagement of stakeholders has been ensured to comply with the principle of SDGs which is "leave no one behind". In this way, the Ministries/Divisions realized the importance and gravity of the agenda and grew their ownership consciously or subconsciously to implement it effectively. Though the re-emergence of the COVID-19 Pandemic has imposed some restrictions on organizing in-person consultations, GED maintained its communication with respective ministries/divisions and other stakeholders. In early December 2022, GED initiated the updating of this action plan. In this process, 04 series of consultation workshops were held on 19 January 2023, 26 January 2023, 31 January 2023, and 07 February 2023 with lead ministries/divisions in the presence of representatives from the Principal Coordinator (SDGs Affairs) office, Prime Minister's Office and Governance Innovation Unit (GIU), Prime Minister's Office. Those consultations were extensively rigorous with the active participation of the ministries/divisions. After the workshops, all ministries/ divisions were requested to correct/modify their action plan which they did and resubmitted again accordingly. In between, concerned officials from GED were actively in touch with the focal persons from ministries/divisions.

The format of the Action Plan was primarily developed by GED. Three former officials Mr. Md. Mahbubul Haque Patwary, former Joint Chief, GED (now Additional Secretary, Ministry of Agriculture), Mr. Md. Mahbubul Alam Siddiquee, former Deputy Chief, GED (now Deputy Secretary, Statistics, and Informatics Division), and Mr. Md Zariab Hossain, former Senior Assistant Chief, GED (now on deputation for higher study) made a contribution in this regard. Throughout the entire process, a dedicated core team, led by the prudent and dynamic Dr. Md. Kawser Ahmed, Member (Secretary) of General Economics Division (GED), played a pivotal role in the development of this document. The team, consisting of Dr. Munira Begum, Joint Chief, Ms. Rumana Rahman Shampa, Deputy Chief, Mr. Mohammad Fahim Afsan Chowdhury, Senior Assistant Chief, and Mr. Shimul Sen, Senior Assistant Chief, worked cohesively from the inception to the publication of the final draft. A special acknowledgment is owed to Khan Md. Nurul Amin, ndc, Chief (Additional Secretary) of GED, for his extensive contributions and invaluable guidance.

Our sincere appreciation is extended to all SDG Focal Point Officers and concerned officials from Ministries/Divisions for their valuable contributions. Special thanks are also owed to the Prime Minister's Office, particularly Mr. Md. Monirul Islam, Additional Secretary, for their unwavering support and significant contributions to the publication of this document. Additionally, we express our gratitude to the "Preparation and Monitoring of Medium Term Development Plans (Eighth Five Year Plan) to Implement SDGs and Vision-2041" Project for their invaluable technical and financial support in the finalization of this action plan. Last but not least, we extend our heartfelt thanks and deep gratitude to the Honorable Minister, Ministry of Planning, Mr. M. A. Mannan, MP, the Honorable Minister of State, Ministry of Planning, Dr. Shamsul Alam, and Mr. Md. Akhter Hossain, Respected Principal Coordinator (SDGs Affairs) at the Prime Minister's Office, for their inspiring guidance and unwavering support in the development of this significant publication on SDGs.

ACRONYMS

3GPP	The 3 rd Generation Partnership Project
3GPP2	3 rd Generation Partnership Project 2
7FYP	Seventh Five Year Plan
8FYP	Eighth Five Year Plan
ACC	Anti-Corruption Commission
ADB	Asian Development Bank
ADP	Annual Development Programme
AIDS	Acquired Immunodeficiency Syndrome
ATU	Anti-Terrorism Unit
BAPARD	Bangabandhu Academy for Poverty Alleviation and Rural Development
ВВ	Bangladesh Bank
BBA	Bangladesh Bridge Authority
BBAL	Biman Bangladesh Airlines Limited
BBS	Bangladesh Bureau of Statistics
ВСС	Bangladesh Computer Council
BCD	Bangladesh Coast Guard
BDP2100	Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100
BFIU	Bangladesh Financial Intelligence Unit
BFSA	Bangladesh Food Safety Authority
BGB	Border Guard Bangladesh
ВНТРА	Bangladesh Hi-Tech Park Authority
BIDS	Bangladesh Institute of Development Studies
BINA	Bangladesh Institute of Nuclear Agriculture
BITAC	Bangladesh Industrial Technical Assistance Center
BIWTA	Bangladesh Inland Water Transport Authority
BLRI	Bangladesh Livestock Research Institute
BMET	Bureau of Manpower Employment and Training

BPC	Bangladesh Petroleum Corporation
BPSC	Bangladesh Public Service Commission
BR	Bangladesh Railway
BRDB	Bangladesh Rural Development Board
BSCIC	Bangladesh Small and Cottage Industries Corporation
BSTI	Bangladesh Standards & Testing Institution
BTV	Bangladesh Television
BWDB	Bangladesh Water Development Board
CAMS	Central Aid Management System
CCA	Controller Of Certifying Authorities
CD	Cabinet Division
CDC	Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
CMSMEs	Cottage of Micro, Small and Medium Enterprises.
CPES	Constructors' Performance Evaluation System
DAE	Department of Agricultural Extension
DCC	Dhaka City Corporation
DLS	Department of Livestock Services
DMFRM	Digital Marine Fisheries Resource Mapping
DNC	Department of Narcotics Control
DNCC	Dhaka North City Corporation
DoF	Department of Fisheries
DolCT	Department of Information and Communication Technology
DPDT	Department of Patents, Designs & Trademarks
DPP	Development Project Proposal
DSCC	Dhaka South City Corporation
D-SIB	Domestic Systemically Important Banks
DTS	Digital Transparency Strategy
EC	Election Commission
ECNEC	Executive Committee of the National Economic Council
ECS	Election Commission Secretariat

	Entrepreneur Development Centre
EMRD	Energy and Mineral Resources Division
EPB	Export Promotion Bureau
ERD	Economic Relations Division
EU	European Union
FAO	Food and Agriculture Organization
FD	Finance Division
FDI	Foreign Direct Investment
FIAF	International Federation of Film Archives
FID	Financial Institutions Division
FIES	Food Insecurity Experience Scale
FM	Frequency Modulation
FRC	Financial Reporting Council
FY	Fiscal Year
FYP	Five Year Plan
GAP	Good Aquaculture Practice
GDP	Gross Domestic Product
GED	General Economics Division
GLD	Guided Land Development
GMP	Good Manufacturing Practice
GPS	Global Positioning System
HFSA	Holistic Farming System Approach
HIES	Household Income and Expenditure Survey
HIV	Human Immunodeficiency Virus
HIV	Human Immunodeficiency Virus
HNP	Herniated Nucleus Pulposus
HSD	Health Service Division
IAS	International Accounting Standard
ICAAP	Internal Capital Adequacy Assessment Process
ICT	Information and Communication Technology

LOTE	
ICTD	Information and Communication Technology Division
IEC	International Electrotechnical Commission
IHR	
IMCI	Integrated Management of Childhood Illness
IMED	Implementation Monitoring and Evaluation Division
IMEMP	Integrated Energy and Power Master Plan
IoT	Internet of things
IPHN	Institute of Public Health Nutrition
IPM	Integrated Pest Management
IRD	Internal Resources Division
IRF-FSM	Institutional Regulatory Framework for Fecal Sludge Management
ISCs	Industry Skills Councils
ISO	International Organization for Standardization
IT	Information Technology
JTC	Joint Technical Committee
KUET	Khulna University of Engineering & Technology
LDC	Least Developed Countries
LGD	Local Government Division
LGED	Local Government Engineering Department
LGIs	Local Government Institutions
LJD	Law and Justice Division
LNG	Liquefied Natural Gas
LPAD	Legislative and Parliamentary Affairs Division
LPG	Liquefied Petroleum Gas
M&E	Monitoring and Evaluation
M2M	Machine-to-machine
MEFWD	Medical Education and Family Welfare Division
MIS	Management Information System
MNH	Maternal and Newborn Health
MoA	Ministry of Agriculture

MoC	Ministry of Commerce
MoCA	Ministry of Cultural Affairs
MoCAT	Ministry of Civil Aviation and Tourism
MoCHTA	Ministry of Chittagong Hill Tracts Affairs
MoDMR	Ministry of Disaster Management and Relief
MoE	Ministry of Education
MoEFCC	Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change
MoEWOE	Ministry of Expatriates' Welfare and Overseas Employment
MoF	Ministry of Finance
MoFA	Ministry of Foreign Affairs
MoFL	Ministry of Fisheries and Livestock
MoFood	Ministry of Food
МоНА	Ministry of Home Affairs
MoHFW	Ministry of Health and Family Welfare
MoHPW	Ministry of Housing and Public Works
MoL	Ministry of Land
MoLE	Ministry of Labour and Employment
MoLGRDC	Ministry of Local Government, Rural Development and
MoLJPA	Ministry of Law, Justice and Parliamentary Affairs
MoLWA	Ministry of Liberation War Affairs
MoPA	Ministry of Public Administration
MoPEMR	Ministry of Power, Energy and Mineral Resources
MoPME	Ministry of Primary and Mass Education
MoPT	Ministry of Posts, Telecommunications and Information Technology
MoR	Ministry of Railways
MoRA	Ministry of Religious Affairs
MoRTB	Ministry of Road Transport and Bridges
MoS	Ministry of Shipping
MoST	Ministry of Science and Technology
MoSW	Ministry of Social Welfare

M.TI	Market and the state of the sta
MoTJ	Ministry of Textile and Jute
MoWCA	,
MoWR	,
MoYS	Ministry of Youth and Sports
MPA	Marine Protected Areas
MPEMR	Ministry of Power, Energy and Mineral Resources
MRP	Machine-Readable Passport
MSY	Maximum Sustainable Yield
NARS	National Agriculture Research System
NASP	The National AIDS/STD Control Programme
NBFI	Non-bank financial institution
NBR	National Board of Revenue
NCDC	National Climatic Data Center
NEC	National Economic Council
NGO	Non-Government Organization
NHRC	National Human Rights Commission
NIPORT	National Institute of Population Research and Training
NIPSOM	National Institute of Preventive and Social Medicine
NIS	National Integrity Strategy
NNS	National Nutrition Services
NPO	National Productivity Organization
NSDA	National Skills Development Authority
NSPGI	National Strategy for Paurashava Governance Improvement
NSSS	National Social Security Strategy
NTD	Neglected Tropical Disease
OASIS	Organization for the Advancement of Structured Information Standards
OFRS	Online Fertilizer Recommendation System
OMA	Object Management Architecture
PD	Power Division
PDBF	Palli Daridro Bimochon Foundation

PFM	Public Financial Management
PMO	Prime Minister Office
PMO	Prime Minister's Office
PP2041	Perspective Plan of Bangladesh 2021-2041
PPP	Public Private Partnership
PPPA	Public Private Partnership Authority
PPV	Pay-Per-View
PSD	Public Security Division
PSMP	Revisiting Power System Master Plan
PTD	Posts and Telecommunications Division
R&D	Research and Development
RAJUK	Rajdhani Unnayan Kartripakkha
RCC	Reinforced Cement Concrete
RDA	Rural Development Academy
RDCD	Rural Development and Co-operatives Division
RDIs	Recommended Dietary Intakes
RDPP	Revised Development Project Proposal
RDT	Rapid Diagnostic Test
RHD	Roads and Highways Department
RTHD	Road Transport and Highways Division
RTI	Right To Information
SAARC	South Asian Association for Regional Cooperation
SBA	Small Business Administration
SCA	Seed Certification Agency
SCITI	Small and Cottage Industries Training Institute
SDG	Sustainable Development Goals
SEIP	Skills for Employment Investment Program
SFDF	Small Farmer Development Foundation
SGICC	Strategy for Governance Improvement of City Corporations
SHED	Secondary and Higher Education Division

Statistics and Informatics Division
Small And Medium-Sized Enterprises
Standard operating procedure
Soil Resource Development Institute
Supervisory Review Process
Security Services Division
Sexually Transmitted Diseases
Science, Technology, Engineering, And Mathematics
Strategy for Upazila Parishad Government Improvement
Total Fertility Rate
Fechnical and Madrasah Education Division
Fechnical and Vocational Education and Training
Fechnical and Vocational Education and Training
Textile Vocational Institute
University Grants Commission
Jniversal Health Coverage
United Nations
United Nations Department of Economic and Social Affairs
United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization
Jnion Parishad
United States of America
/irtual private network
Vessel Tracking and Monitoring System
Water and Sanitation Regulatory Agency
World Bank

TABLE OF CONTENTS

2nd National Action Plan of Lead Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs

Prime Minister's Office (PMO)	19
Finance Division (FD)	34
Economic Relations Division (ERD)	37
Internal Resources Division (IRD)	41
Financial Institutions Division (FID)	44
General Economics Division (GED)	61
Implementation Monitoring & Evaluation Division (IMED)	70
Ministry of Environment, Forest and Climate Change (MoEFCC)	72
Ministry of Disaster Management and Relief (MoDMR)	93
Ministry of Water Resources (MoWR)	97
Ministry of Foreign Affairs (MoFA)	149
Ministry of Commerce (MoC)	158
Ministry of Labour and Employment (MoLE)	160
Ministry of Expatriates' Welfare and OverseasEmployment (MoEWOE)	163
Ministry of Women and Children Affairs (MoWCA)	169
Ministry of Social Welfare (MoSW)	187
Ministry of Cultural Affairs (MoCA)	192
Ministry of Primary and Mass Education (MoPME)	194
Secondary and Higher Education Division (SHED)	200
Technical and Madrasah Education Division (TMED)	217
Ministry of Agriculture (MoA)	243
Ministry of Fisheries and Livestock (MoFL)	324
Ministry of Food (MoF)	376
Health Services Division (HSD)	379
Medical Education & Family Welfare Division (MEFWD)	404

Ministry of Youth and Sports (MoYS)	434
Cabinet Division (CD)	438
Ministry of Public Administration (MoPA)	444
Security Services Division (SSD)	446
Public Security Division (PSD)	449
Law and Justice Division (LJD)	457
Legislative and Parliamentary Affairs Division (LPAD)	462
Statistics and Informatics Division (SID)	464
Ministry of Information & Broadcasting (MoInf)	471
Post and Telecommunication Division (PTD)	477
Infomation and Communication Technology Division (ICTD)	484
Power Division (PD)	505
Ministry of Industries (MoInd)	543
Ministry of Science and Technology (MoST)	551
Ministry of Civil Aviation and Tourism (MoCAT)	556
Ministry of Housing and Public Works (MoHPW)	564
Local Government Division (LGD)	590
Road Transport and Highways Division (RTHD)	617
Annexure A: Photo Galleries	623
Consultation Workshop with Ministries/Divisions	623
Annexure A: Photo Galleries	624
Consultation Workshop with Ministries/Divisions	624
Annexure A: Photo Galleries	625
Consultation Workshop with Ministries/Divisions	625
Annexure B: List of GED Publications	627
Annexure C: List of SDGs Publications	632

PRIME MINISTER'S OFFICE (PMO)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to be to achie FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	oe undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.1 By 2030, eradicate extreme poverty for all people every where, currently measured as people living on less than \$1.25 a	1.1.1 Proportion of the population living below the international poverty line by sex, age, employment status and geographic location (urban/rural)	Lead:CD Co-lead: GED	PMO; ERD; FD; BFID (BB); LGD; MoA; MoF; MoDMR; MoEWoE; MoFL, MoInd; MoLE: MoSA; MoYS;RD- CD;SID: MoWCA; MoCHTA; MoLWA	Ashrayan-2 project Homes and microfinance are being provided to lift the poor in the mainstream (37173) Pucca barracks, Semi Pucca barracks & CI Sheet houses being built for the coastal areas & climate victims (452984 families) Deep Tube well has been provided to the rehabilitated community in every Ashrayan Project area (30343)	Ashrayan-2 project (2010- 2023)	111428.778 Tk			
				NGO Affairs Bureau 1. Incidence of poverty reduce from 13% in FY21 to 15.6% in FY 25 2. Livelihood Improvement of the Poor and destitute 3. Improve WASH facilities 4. Strengthening food security through Enhancement of Adaptive Capacity of the Ethnic People and Marginalized Families of CHT	1.Ultra Poor Graduation Programme (BRAC) 2.Promoting Green Growth in the RMG Sector Through Skills-PROGRESS (Swisscontact Bangladesh)	GoB: 20 million Taka Project: 52 million taka Total: 72 million taka	NGOAB will try its best to facilitate, monitor and supervise NGO's activities, so that these can be efficiently implemented and pragmatically be aligned with the fulfillment of the objectives of SDGs.	Upgradation of the NGOAB	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to be to achie FYP Goals, Project Title and Period	pe undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				5. Improvement of food, nutrition, health, education status. 6. Improve the adaptive capacity for climate change impact. 9. Promotion of Sustainable agriculture and Conservation of natural Resource 10. Prevention of Common Transmitted Diseases and Assistance to Charitable Dispensary 11. Peace and Social Security through legal Support National Skills Development Authority (NSDA) 1. Development of the human resource and productivity 2. Reduce the skill gap 3. Reduce number of NEET	3.Child and Youth Centered Development Project (Plan International Bangladesh) 1. Registration of Skills Training provider: 335 2. Development of Competency Standard (CS): 183 3. Course Accreditation Document (CAD): 183 4. Development of Curriculum: 30 5. Development of Assessment Tools:75 6. Number of Trainers: 201	13029.11 4667.19	Heightening Skills Eco System to an Effective and Efficient Level for Attaining Vision - 2041 (Heights for 2041) (Draft stage) Cost: 500 million USD * Additional project will be identified	1. National Skills Development Policy 2022 2. National Skills Development Action Plan 2022-2027 3. National Skills Development Authority Rules, 2020 4. Course Accreditation Guideline-2020 5. Assessment Centre Accreditation Guideline-2020 6. Assessor Assessment Guideline-2020 7. Trainee Assessment Guideline-2020	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Bangladesh Export processing Zones Authority (BEPZA) 1. Promote inclusive and sustainable industrialization. 2. Create employment for 10 million people around the country. 3. Target for 60 billion USD production/ export in economic zones.	7. Number of assessors: 353 8. Formation of Industry Skills Council: 13 9. National Skills Portal:1 10. Participation in International Skills Competition: 2 11. Participation in National Skills Competition: 2 12. Published TVC: 3 13. Published Documentary: 2 14. Facebook boosting and Essay Competition are being conducted BEPZA Economic Zone, Mirsarai - 1st Phase (Sep 18-June 25) Construction of 8 factory buildings at different EPZs under BEPZA (Jan 23-Dec25)			8. Guidelines on Skills Certification for ICT Freelancers-2020 9. Recognotion of Prior Learning (RPL) guidelines, 2021 10. Industry Skills Councils Operations guidelines, 2021 11. Recognition of Center of Excellence Guideline, 2022 12.NHRDF Processing, Monitoring and Evaluation Guideline 2022	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to be to achie FYP Goals, Project Title and Period	pe undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				4. Increase the female labor force participation 5. Provide safety manage drinking water & sanitation service					
1.2 By 2030, reduce at least by half the proportion of men, women and children of all ages living in poverty in all its dimensions according to national definitions	1.2.1 Proportion of population living below the national poverty line, by sex and age 1.2.2 Proportion of men, women and children of all ages living in poverty in all its dimensions according to national definitions	Lead: CD Co Lead: GED	PMO; ERD; FD; LGD; MoA; MoF; MoDM-R; MoE-WoE; MoFL, MoHF-W; MoInd; MoLE: MoSA; MoYS; RDCD; SID; MoWCA; MoCHT; MoRA	Ashrayan-2 project Housing for 452984 families (the rootless, landless & for the ultra-poor families) Ensuring Electrict Supply/ Connection to the rehabilitated community NGO Affairs Bureau Same as SDG target 1.1	Ashrayan-2 project (2010-2023) 1.Strengthening Humanitarian Assistance and Anticipatory Actions to foster Community Resilience-SHAARP (Save the Children International) 2. Support to FDMN and Host Community in Cox's Bazar (OXFAM)	111428.778 Tk	Same as SDG target 1.1	Same as SDG target 1.1	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to be to achie FYP Goals, Project Title and Period	pe undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				National Skills Development Authority (NSDA) Same as SDG target 1.1 Bangladesh Export processing Zones Authority (BEPZA) Same as SDG target 1.1	3. Medical centres for the marginalized and poorest of the poor (MCMPP) Project (Caritas Bangladesh) (2017-2018 to 2021-2022) Same as SDG target 1.1	Same as SDG target 1.1 Same as SDG target 1.1	Same as SDG target 1.1 Same as SDG target 1.1		
1.4: By 2030, ensure that all men and women, in partiular the poor and the vulnerable, have equal rights to economic resources, as well as access to basic services,	1.4.1 Proportion of population living in households with access to basic services 1.4.2 Proportion of total adult population with secure tenure rights to land,	Lead: CD Co-Lead: RDCD	BFID (BB); FD; ICTD; LJD; LPAD; MoA; MOEF; MoL; MoWR; MoLWA; LGD; MoE; WoE; MoFL; Mind; MoYS; SID; MoWCA; MoCHT	Ashrayan-2 project Sanitary toilet has been built (403276) Electricity Supply/ Connection to the rehabilitated community has been ensured (298031) Loan & training has been provided to the rehabilitated families to facilitate them in the IGA (income generating activities)	Ashrayan-2 project (2010- 2023)	111428.778 Tk			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achie FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	pe undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
ownership and control over land and other forms of property	(a)with legally recognized documen tation, and (b) who perceive their rights to land as secure, by sex and type of tenure								
6.2: By 2030, achieve access to adequate and equitable sanitation and hygiene for all and end open defecation, paying special attention to the needs of women and girls and those in vulnerable situations	6.2.1 Proportion of population using (a) safely managed sanitation services and (b) a hand- washing facility with soap and water			Ashrayan-2 project Sanitation system is provided to the rehabilitated community NGO Affairs Bureau Same as SDG target 1.1	Ashrayan-2 project (2010- 2023) 1.Ultra Poor Graduation Programme (BRAC) 2.Promoting Green Growth in the RMG Sector Through Skills-PROGRESS (Swisscontact Bangladesh) 3.Child and Youth Centered Development Project (Plan International Bangladesh)		Same as SDG target 1.1	Same as SDG target 1.1	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	oe undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
8.1 Sustain per capita economic growth in accordance with national at least 7 per cent gross domestic product growth per annum in the least developed countries	8.1.1: Annual growth rate of real GDP per capita	Lead: GED Co-Lead: FD, SID (BBS)	PMO (PPPA) BFID (BB); GED; MoA; MoCAT; MoC; MoFL; MoInd; Prog. Div; MoEWOE; SID; BD; LGD: ICTD; MoE	Bangladesh Investment Development Authority (BIDA) Accelerate economic growth with economic transformation and job creation, Infrastructure development	N/A	N/A	Initiative has been taken to digitalize all invested related services provided by all relevant public offices		
				Bangladesh Export processing Zones Authority (BEPZA)	BEPZA Economic Zone, Mirsarai - 1st Phase	13029.11		1. "Guidelines for self-constructed building in EPZ/EZ,	
				1.2 Progress with economic growth, economic transformation and job creation;	Construction of 8 factory buildings at different EPZs under BEPZA	4667.19		BEPZA" has been updated for better management of environmental and administrative	
				1.6 Progress with infrastructure development	Rangpur Export Processing Zone Project	8600.17		issues. 2.BEPZA One Stop	
					Patuakhali Export Processing Zone Project	15357.97		Service (OSS) Rules have been approved for ensuring better service to the	
					Jashore Export Processing Zone Project	11558.45		Investors. 3. EPZ Labor Law 2019 and EPZ Labor Rules-2022 have been passed for ensuring labor rights.	

	NI)(-	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achie FYP Goals, Project Title and Period	ve undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Bangladesh Economic Zones Authority (BEZA) 1. Create employment for 10 million people around the country. 2. Target for 60 billion USD production/ export in economic zones. 3. Increase the female labor force participation	Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Shilpa Nagar Development Project (January 2020-December 2025) Establishment of Indian Economic Zone in Mirsarai Project (01/04/2019- 30/06/2023) Infrastructure Development for Japanese Economic Zone at Araihazar, Narayanganj (03/2019- 06/2023) Establishment of WTP & DTW in Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Shilpanagar (07/2020- 06/2022) Construction of Road & Drainage at Mirsarai Economic Zone	434721.0 9198.50 25821.79 6328.21	1. Basic Infrastructure Development Project at Zone-7 in Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Shilpa Nagar 2. Infrastructure development projects at different zones in Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Shilpa Nagar 3. Construction of gas, power and communication infrastructure at Maheshkhali Economic Zone (Dhalghata) 4. Gopalganj Economic Zone Establishment Project 5. Nawabganj Economic Zone Establishment Project	1. Investment Promotion Strategy Up gradation for EZ 2. Human Resource Management Guideline for EZ 3. Training Manual for EZ	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to be to achie FYP Goals, Project Title and	pe undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
					Period	(Million)	FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Shilpanagar and Consultancy Services (01/04/2020- 31/12/2024) Infrastructure Development in BSMSN & Other Economic Zones Project (01/11/2020- 30/06/2023	4962.08			
9.1 Develop quality, reliable, sustainable and resilient infrastructure, to support economic development and human well-being, with a focus on affordable and equitable	9.2.1 Increase Industry (manufa cturing) value added as a proportion of GDP to 35%. 9.2.2 Increase manufacturing employment as a proportion of total employment to 25%.	RTHD	BD; MoHPW; MoR; MoS; SID; PID: MoInd; LGD; EMRD; MoCAT; MoDMR MoL; MoFA; PMO (BE- ZA,PPPA)	Bangladesh Economic Zones Authority (BEZA) 1. Build resilient infrastructure 2. Promote inclusive and sustainable industrialization. 3. Create employment for 10 million people around the country. 4. Target for 60 billion USD production/ export in economic zones. 5. Export diversification 6. Increase the female labor force participation	Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Shilpa Nagar Development Project (January 2020-December 2025) Establishment of Indian Economic Zone in Mirsarai Project (01/04/2019- 30/06/2023) Infrastructure Development for Japanese Economic Zone at	434721.0 9198.50 25821.79	1. Project to set up water supply network including rehabilitation at Jamalpur Economic Zone	1. Human Resource Management Guideline for EZ 2. Investment Promotion Strategy Up gradation for EZ 3. Green Initiative Guideline for EZ 4. Training Manual for EZ 5. Waste Management Guideline for EZ 6. Solar Power Management	
access for all				7. Provide safety manage drinking water & sanitation service				Guideline for EZ	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achie FYP Goals, Project Title and Period	oe undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				8. Ensure access to electricity & increase renewable energy share in economic zones 9. Safe waste management system 10. Promote green industrialization 11. Strengthen the global partnership with world renowned investors and development for sustainable development of economic zones.	Araihazar, Narayanganj (03/2019- 06/2023) Establishment of WTP & DTW in Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Shilpanagar (07/2020- 06/2022) Project to set up Central Effluent Treatment Plant (CETP-3A) and Desalination Plant (Desal-2A) at Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Shilpanagar (01.07.2021 to 30.06.2025 BEPZA Economic Zone, Mirsarai - 1st Phase (Sep 18-June 25) Construction of 8 factory buildings at different EPZs under BEPZA (Jan 23-Dec25)	6328.21 4667.19 8600.17	BEPZA Economic Zone, Mirsarai – 2 nd Phase		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to be to achie FYP Goals, Project Title and Period	pe undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
17.3 Mobilize additional financial resources for developing countries from multiple sources	17.3.1 Foreign direct investments (FDI) as a percentage of total FDI and official development assistance and South- South cooperation as a proportion of gross national income	Lead: ERD	FD; BFID (BB); PMO (BEZA, BEPZA, BIDA), MoFA	Bangladesh Export processing Zones Authority (BEPZA) 5.2 Overall resource envelope for the investment programme;			BEPZA Economic Zone, Mirsarai – 2 nd Phase		
17.5 Adopt and implement investment promotion regimes for least developed countries	17.5.1: Number of countries that adopt and implement investment promotion regimes for developing countries, including the least developed countries	PMO(BIDA)	NBR, IRD	Bangladesh Investment Development Authority (BIDA) GDP growth acceleration, employment generation, productivity acceleration and rapid poverty reduction	N/A	N/A	Improving the Business Environment and Strengthening the institutional Capacity of Bangladesh Investment Development Authority Project	Outward Investment Policy. But it is not yet finalized. Bangladesh Bank enacted the Capital Account Transaction (Overseas Equity Investment) Rules, 2020 for outward investment	As outward FDI data comes from Bangladesh Bank; therefore, Bangladesh Bank would be included as Co Lead and Associate

SDG SDG Targets Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to be to achie FYP Goals, Project Title and Period	oe undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1 2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
17.17 Encourage and promote effective public, public-private and civil society partnerships, building on the experience and resourcing strategies of partnerships	Lead: PMO	FD; GED; PID; MoFA; BFID (BB); IRD (NBR)	Public Private Partnership Authority (PPPA)	Bangabandhu Hi-tech City (Kaliakoir (Block 3) Bangabandhu Hi-tech City (Kaliakoir (Block 2 & 5) Dhaka Elevated Expressway 2 Jetties at Mongla Port through PPP Construction of Satellite Township with Multi-storied Flat Building at Section 9, Mirpur, Dhaka Upgrading of Dhaka Bypass to 4 Lane (Madanpur- Debogram- Bhulta- Joydebpur). Installation of Water Supply, Sewerage, Drainage System & Solid Waste Management	2,675 22,202.51 33,001 5,671 4,708 38,394.81		Procurement Guideline for PPP Projects, 2018 Guidelines for Unsolicited Proposals, 2018 National Priority Project Rules, 2018 Rules for Viability Gap Financing for Public-Private Partnership Projects, 2018 Rules for Public- Private Partnership Technical Assistance Financing, 2018 Policy for Implementing PPP Projects through Government to Government (G2G) Partnership, 2017	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	2	3	4	5	System in Purbachal New Town Development of Textile Mill at Tongi, Gazipur Development of Textile Mill at Demra, Dhaka. Construction of High-rise Residential Apartment Building for Low and Middle-Income Group of People at Jhilmil Residential Project Dhaka. Construction of Highrise Apartment at Purbachal New Town Project Improvement of the Hatirjheel-Rampura- Bonoshree Ideal School and College- Sheikherjaiga-Amulia- Demra Highway into	5,350 4,280 125,618 160,500 26,322		8	y
					4-lanes (including Link to Chittagong Road Intersection and Access to Tarabo) through Public Private Partnership (PPP)	81,427			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken/ to be undertaken) to achieve 8 th FYP Goals/Targets Project Title and Period (Million)		Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1	2	3	4	5	Gabtoli - Nabinagar PPP Road Improvement of Dhaka (Joydebpur)- Mymensingh Highway (N3) into Expressway with service lane on both sides through PPP Construction of Outer Ring Road through PPP Construction of Bridge on Bhulta-Araihazar- Bancharampur road over the	6.2 42,265 163,603 93,946 219,350	7	8	9
					river Meghna Dhaka East West Elevated Expressway Waste water treatment in Gazipur City Corporation	8,346 160,500			
					Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Shilpanagar Water Supply Project	34,775			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division(s)	Associate Ministry(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken/ to be undertaken) to achieve 8 th FYP Goals/Targets Project Title and Period Cost in BDT (Million)		Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1	2	3	4	NGO Affairs Bureau Same as Target 1.1	6.1 Sewerage Treatment Plant at Catchment 6, Patenga under Chattogram WASA Construction of Bay Terminal Equip, Operate and Maintain Patenga Container Terminal Construction of Multimodal Transport Hub at Dhaka railway station, Kamalapur Central Effluent Treatment Plant- CETP. Strengthening Humanitarian Assistance and Anticipatory Actions to foster Community Resilience- SHAARP	6.2 223,523 6,206 277,665 2,354	7 Same as Target 1.1	Same as Target 1.1	9
					(Save the Children International) Oxfam support to FDMN and Host Community in Cox's Bazar (OXFAM)				

FINANCE DIVISION (FD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken/ to be undertaken) to achieve 8 th FYP Goals/Targets Project Title and Cost in BDT Period (Million)		Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.a Ensure significant mobilization of resources from a variety of sources, including through enhanced development cooperation, in order to provide adequate and predictable means for developing countries, in particular least developed countries, to implement programs and policies to end poverty in all its dimensions.	1.a.1 Total official development assistance grants from all donors that focus on poverty reduction as a share of the recipient country's gross national income	FD	ERD; MoFA; PD; IRD; GED	Incidence of Poverty should be reduced from 23% in FY21 to 15.6% in FY25 (p 100)	1. Skills for Employment Investment Program (SEIP)	Cost: BDT 37123.3 million Duration: 01.04.2014- 31.06.2024			
	1.a.2 Proportion of total government spending on essential services (education, health and social protection)		SHED; TMED; HSD; MEFWD; CD; GED, MoPME	Increasing the spending on education by 3% of GDP. (P. 112) Increasing the spending on health by 2% of GDP. (P. 112)					
					2. Support to Technical Education and Skills Development. Duration: July 2020-June 2024	Cost: BDT 229.3 million	2nd phase of SEIP project will be undertaken. In this respect this TA project has been adopted.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to be to achie FYP Goals, Project Title and Period	oe undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Skills Development for Industry Competitiveness and Innovation (SICIP)' (Previously SEIP Phase-2) Duration: July 2023-June 2030	Total Cost: 3562.50 crore Taka (PA 2850.00 crore taska, GoB 712.50) ADB= total 300 USD 300 MILL, GoB 75 mill USD)	Considering the importance of skill development SEIP 2 program will be implemented.		
1.b Create sound policy frameworks at the national, regional and international levels, based on pro-poor and gender-sensitive development strategies, to support accelerated investment in poverty eradication actions.	1.b.1 Pro-poor public social spending	Lead: FD, Co- lead: MoSW	SHED; TMED; HSD; MEFWD; CD; GED	Increasing the spending on social protection (excluding civil service pension) by 2% of GDP. (P. 112).	Strengthening public financial management for social protection project (01.02.2014-30.06.2021)	Cost: BDT 1208.3 million			
					Strengthening Public Financial Management for Service Delivery (01.07.2018- 30.06.2023)	Every year govt. is spending money on social protection. In FY21-22 revised budget for social security program is BDT 593501 crore and for FY22-23 budget the amount is 678064 crore	Government has brought social security cash transfers under the G2P System.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/	ve 8 th /Targets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
	_	_			Period	(Million)	_	_	_
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
5.c Adopt and strengthen sound policies and enforceable legislation for the promotion of gender equality and the empowerment of all women and girls at all levels	5.c.1 Proportion of countries with systems to track and make public allocations for gender equality and women's empower- ment	FD, Co-lead: MoWCA	SHED; TMED, LGD, SID, MoFA	Providing the support to organisations that promote women entrepreneurs in informal and formal economy. (P-35)	Strengthening capacity for child focused budgeting in Bangladesh (SCCFBBP) (01.02.2015- 30.06.2019)	Cost: BDT 68.85			
12.c Rationalize inefficient fossil-fuel subsidies that encourage wasteful consumption by removing market distortions, in accordance with national circumstances, including by restructuring taxation and phasing out those harmful subsidies, where they exist, to reflect their environmental impacts, taking fully into account the specific needs and conditions of developing countries and minimizing the possible adverse impacts on their development in a manner that protects the poor and the affected communities	12.c.1 Amount of fossil-fuel subsidies (production and consumption) per unit of GDP	FD, Co-lead: EMRD	IRD; PD	Reducing Subsidies for Fuel and Adopt Green Tax on Fossil Fuel Consumption (p. 490)	(extended) Inclusive Budgeting and Financing for Climate Resilience (IBFCR) July 2016-Sept 2021)	215.5 million			

ECONOMIC RELATIONS DIVISION (ERD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	(underta undertaken)	Programme ken/ to be to achieve 8 th als/Targets Cost in BDT (Million)	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
4.b a Increase investment, including through enhanced international cooperation, in rural infrastructure, agricultural research and extension services, technology development, and plant and livestock gene banks to enhance agricultural productive capacity in developing countries, in particular in least developed countries.	4.b.1: Volume of official development assistance flows for scholarships by sector and type of study	Lead ERD	SHED, TMED, MoFA, MoST, MoPA		Japan Human Resources Develop- ment Scholarship (JDS) 1 July 2001 to 30 June 2025) Develop- ment Partner: JICA	4310.80 BDT Million			
10.b Encourage official development assistance and financial flows, including foreign direct investment, to States where the need is greatest, in particular least developed countries, African countries, small island developing States and landlocked developing countries, in accordance with their national plans and programmes	10.b.1 Total official development assistance for development, by recipient and donor countries	Lead ERD Co-Lead MoFA	GED, PMO	External Debt Management and Debt Sustainability				ERD developed Foreign Aid Management System (FAMS) for managing ODA and sharing run-time information among key stakeholders. Maintaining and updating Debt Management and Financial Analysis System(DMFAS) database for each loan with the assistance of UNCTAD	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	(undertal undertaken)	Programme ken/ to be to achieve 8 th lls/Targets Cost in BDT (Million)	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
15.a: Mobilize and significantly increase financial resources to conserve and sustainably use biodiversity and ecosystems	15.a.1(a) Official development assistance on conservation and sustainable use of biodiversity;	Lead: ERD Co-Lead: FD	MoFA MoEFCC	Community Program Framework for Green Climate Fund (Accessing international finance for climate action)				Green Climate Fund (GCF) is the largest source of funding with multiple choices of instruments. ERD is the National Designated Authority (NDA) to the GCF. Through Green Climate Fund (GCF) and Global Environment Facility (GEF), ERD facilitated financing for community based adaptation programs	
17.3 : Mobilize additional financial resources for developing countries from multiple sources	17.3.1 Official development assistance and South- South Cooperation as a proportion of gross national income	Lead: ERD Co-Lead: PMO (BIDA)	FD, BB, PMO (BEPZA, BEZA) MoFA	Broadening the sources of external financing Strengthen International cooperation and partnership for sustainable development				Established a dedicated cell on South- South Cooperation (SSC) Budget Support: 2020-21 1098 million USD 2021-22 1706 million USD COVID-19 Vaccine Support 2021-22 891 million USD	ERD has been catering external financing resources to meet the need of fast- growing Bangladesh economy actively engaged in the formation of AIIB, NDB and other MDBs. ERD is also exploring new bilateral development patterns for channeling financial flows that support SDGs

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	(underta undertaken)	Programme ken/ to be to achieve 8 th lls/Targets Cost in BDT (Million)	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
17.9 : Enhance international support for implementing effective and targeted capacity-building in developing countries to support national plans to implement all the Sustainable Development Goals, including through North-South, South-South and triangular cooperation	17.9.1 Dollar value of financial and technical assistance (including through North-South, South-South and triangular cooperation) committed to developing countries	Lead: ERD Co-Lead: MoFA	GED, PMO, FD, MoPA	Attaining SDG targets and coping up the impact of LDC graduation LDC Graduation Study	Knowledge for Development Project (K4DM) Phase- II June 2021 to July 2024) Development Partner: UNDP Central Coordination of the Private Investment and Digital Entrepreneurship (CCU-PRIDE) January 2021 to July 2025) Development Partner: World Bank	266.7 BDT Million		National Committee on LDC Graduation (NCG), headed by the Principal Secretary to the Honorable Prime Minister, involving all the relevant Ministries and organizations from both public and private sectors. 9 members Subcommittee on smooth transition strategy (STS) led by the Secretary of the Economic Relations Division (ERD) and co-led by the Secretary of the Prime Minister's Office A 'Working Group' comprising the officials from relevant Ministries and Private Sector, and a 'Joint Task Team' comprising representatives from government, private sector	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	(underta undertaken)	Programme ken/ to be to achieve 8 th lls/Targets Cost in BDT (Million)	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Strengthening Capacity of ERD Officials July 2019 to June 2023 "Support to Sustainable Graduation Project(SSGP) December 2018 to June 2024	60.00 BDT Million 1347.5 BDT Million		and development partners are now working to support the Subcommittee on STS 'Review of Existing Subsidies and Tariff Regime from the Perspective of WTO Compliance and Development of Strategies and Action Plan' Study on 'Expanding Private Investment in the Context of LDC Graduation' Study on 'Market Access, Comparative Advantage and Export Diversification'	
								Study on 'Upscaling the RMG Sector' Study on 'Enhancing Industrial Production in the Context of LDC Graduation'	

INTERNAL RESOURCES DIVISION (IRD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (under undertaken) to achi FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
17.1 Strengthen domestic resource mobilization including through international support to developing countries to improve domestic capacity for tax and revenue collection	17.1.1 Total government revenue as a proportion of GDP, by source	Lead: IRD	ERD; FD; GED; SID; MoFA	Increase of Tax revenue	VAT Online Project 2013 to June 2021	9013		1. Value Added Tax and Supplementary Duty Act, 2012 2. Incorporating Alternative Dispute Resolution (ADR) in Income Tax, Vat and Customs Act. 3. Automation of whole tax administration through Central Data base including Central VAT Registration; electronic VAT Registration submission. 4. Starting FY 2024, separate tax planning from tax collection 5. Starting FY 2024 Selection of NBR Chair and the new Chair of the Tax policy Unit should be done on an professional basis with a 5 year fixed term appointment	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to achi FYP Goals/Targ	eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026- FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	17.1.2 Proportion of domestic budget	Lead: FD	IRD	Increase of Tax revenue	National Revenue Building Construction Project July 2009 June 2022	45146		6.Tax policy is formulated by NBR, Field offices are separate entity	
	funded by domestic taxes	Finance Ministry	Internal Resource Division	Increase of Tax revenue	Bond Management Automation Project; July 2017 to June 2023	93.0198		that excuted the policy for revenue collection. 7. Draft Income Tax	
		Finance Ministry	Internal Resource Division	Increase of Tax revenue	Bangladesh Regional connectivity project-1: National single Window Implementation & Strengthening custom Modernization project July 2017 to June 2023	584.95		Act-2022 sent to Legislative Division for Vetting. 8.Draft Customs Act-2021 Sent to Legislative Division for Vetting.	
		Finance Ministry	Internal Resource Division	Increase of Tax revenue	construction of Satkhira customs, Excise & VAT Divisional Office and Bhomra LC Station Project July 2017 to June 2023	44.25		9.Very Soon, Draft Stamp Act-2022 in Bangla Will be sent to Legislative Division for Vetting,	
		Finance Ministry	Internal Resource Division	Increase of Tax revenue	Construction of Khulna kar Bhaban Project; July 2019 to Jun e 2024	71.76		then it will be placed at parliament 10. The Electronic-Tax Deduction System (e-TDS)	
								11. The System of Electronic Return (e-Return);The System of Electronic- Tax Identification Number (e-TIN.	

		Lead/Co-Lead	Associate	Targets of 8 th FYP related to	Projects/Programme (under undertaken) to achi FYP Goals/Targ	eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/Strategy	
SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
		Finance Ministry	Internal Resource Division	Increase of Tax revenue	Healy, Burimari and Banglabandha LC construction project July 2021 to June 2024	80.61			
		Finance Ministry	Internal Resource Division	Increase of Tax revenue	south Asia Subregional Economic Cooperation (SASEC) Integrated Trade Facilitation Sector Development Project: (nbr part) July 2022 to June 2026	313.00			
		Finance Ministry	Internal Resource Division	Increase of Tax revenue	Transaction Technical Assistance For Supporting the South Asia Sub regional Economic Co-operation Integrated Trade Facilitation Sector development July 2022 to June 2025	15.00			
		Finance Ministry	Internal Resource Division	Increase of Tax revenue					

FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS DIVISION (FID)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to l to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
8.10. Strengthen the capacity of domestic financial institutions to encourage and expand access to banking, insurance and financial services for all	8.10.1 Number of commercial bank branches and automated teller machines (ATMs) per 100,000 adults 8.10.2 Proportion of adults (15 years and older) with an account at a bank or other financial institution or with a mobilemoney- service provider	Lead: FID	BB	Enable the maintenance of positive real interest rates for deposit mobilization while keeping real lending rates in line with marginal productivity of capital. Prudential regulations are needed to protect depositor interests (in banking)	1. Bangladesh Sector Development Project (16th Amendment) Period: 27.02.2018 to 28.11.2022 2. Construction of Building for Investment Corporation of Bangladesh Period: Nov, 2016 to June 2027	Total Cost: 670.1594 (GoB- 97.6594, PA-578.50) Total Cost: 318.1260 Crore		 National Financial Inclusion Strategy (NFIS) is being implemented for the period of July 2021 to June 2026 to systematically accelerate the level of financial inclusion in Bangladesh. Fix the deposit rates in the context of bank-customer relationship (BRPD Circular No. 17/2021). The revision of guideline for licensing of new bank by 2023. New Women Centric products for Mobile Financial Services (MFS) are expected to come to the market by December 2024. 	1. Program to Support Safety Retrofits and Environment Upgrades in the Bangladeshi Ready-made Garments (RMG) Sector 2. Urban Building Safety Project (UBSP), BD- P84 3. Foreign Direct Investment Promotion Project (FDIPP)-TSL BD P-86 4. Line of Finance to Support SMEs Project under the IsDB SPRP for Covid-19, Restore Track, BGD1074 (LFSSP) 5. Sustainable Enterprise Project (SEP)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to I to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
								Implement IDTP and introduce both direct pay and Request to Pay to create Interoperable Digital Transaction possible. Increase usage of Personal retail Account (PRA) Holders which has been introduced keeping CMSME's in mind and reach to 300,000 users by December 2024. Introduction of Bangla QR is expected to pick up as Bangladesh Bank has begun the "Cashless Bangladesh, Smart Bangladesh" campaign.	6. Rural Microenter- prise Transfor- mation Project (RMTP) 7. Promoting Agricultural Commerciali- zation and Enterprises (PACE) Project 8. Low Income Community Housing Support Project 9. Bangladesh Rural Water, Sanitation & Hygiene for Human Capital Development Project, AIIB Loan No.L0398A 10. Recovery and Advancement of Informal Sector Employment (RAISE)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to l to achie FYP Goals	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
JDG largets	3DG IIIdicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
10.5. Improve the regulation and monitoring of global financial markets and institutions and strengthen the implementation of such regulations	10.5.1 Financial Soundness Indicators	Lead: FID (BB) Co-Lead: FD	MoFA	Greater autonomy to the Bangladesh Bank. Implementation of Basel III regulations, improving the performance of public banks. Reducing the exposure to high-risk borrowers, and implementing a well thought out policy for recovery of loans from willful defaulters. Taking special measures for monitoring NBFIs. Stringent central bank supervision and liquidity support.	*			Fully implement the Basel III framework customized to the Bangladesh context. Updating the First Schedule of the Bank Company Act, 1991.** Review and update the "Guidelines on Early Warning System (EWS) for Weak and Problem NBFIs" by December 2023. Develop Framework and Processes for NBFI resolution.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to l to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
16.4. By 2030, Significantly reduce illicit financial and arms flows, strengthen the recovery and return of stolen assets and combat all forms of organized crime	16.4.1.Total value of inward and outward illicit financial flows (in current United States dollars	Lead: FID (BB) Co-Lead: IRD	PSD; MoFA; ACC	Prevention of transfer pricing, cyber laundering (i.e. money laundering, use of unauthorized currencies etc.) and fraudulent activities			Estimation of total value of illicit financial flows (IFFs) from Bangladesh. Signing of Mutual Legal Assistance Treaty/Pacts with the main destination countries of IFF like USA, UK, Canada, Singapore, Malaysia, Australia, UAE, Switzerland, Thailand, Hong Kong etc. Capacity building of Law Enforcement Authority, central authority and the BFIU for effective asset recovery.	Conduct 3rd National Risk Assessment on money laundering and terrorist financing. Formulate "National Strategy for Prevention of Money Laundering and Combating Financing of Terrorism for the tenure of 2023-2025. Action items to be identified for preventing the generation of proceeds of crime, restricting IFF and strengthening stolen asset recovery mechanisms and to promote financial technology and ensure proper cyber security mechanisms. Identify strategies and taking actions for bringing back siphoned-off assets: implementation of the recommendations of Asset Recovery Strategy Paper.	UNODC funded pilot project on "Measuring Illicit Financial Flows; associated with drug trafficking': period: 2020-2022 ERD sent the proposal of UNODC pilot project to BB. BFIU thereby is working as focal point of the project.

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
								Review of NGO Sector Risk Assessment on money laundering and terrorist financing.	
17.3. Mobilize Additional financial resources for developing Countries from multiple sources	17.3.1. Foreign Direct investments (FDI), official development assistance and South- South Cooperation as a proportion of total domestic budget 17.3.2. Volume of remittances (in United States dollars) as a proportion of total GDP	ERD FID (BB)	FD; PMO (BEPZA, BEZA, Bol); MoFA; MoEWOE; MoFA	The private sector will be enhanced under the 8FYP based on an expanding role of FDI, with private investment accounting for 75% of the total investment.					
1.1. By 2030, eradicate extreme poverty for all people everywhere, currently measured as people living on less than \$1.25 a day	1.1.1. Proportion of population below the international poverty line, by sex, age, employment status and geographical location (urban/rural)	CD, GED	FID (BB)	Strengthen the initiatives to ensure inclusive growth that will bring down the incidence of poverty to 15.6 per cent and extreme poverty to 7.4 per cent					BDT 5,000 million Refinance Scheme for marginalized and poor people(No- Frill Account Holders) . Fund Source: Bangladesh Bank.

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to I to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	pe undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.3. Implement Nationally appropriate social protection systems and measures for all, including floors, and by 2030 achieve substantial coverage of the poor and the vulnerable	1.3.1 Proportion of population covered by social protection floors/systems, by sex, distinguishing children, unemployed persons, older persons, persons with disabilities, pregnant women, newborns, work-injury victims and the poor and the vulnerable	CD, GED	FID (BB)	Strengthening the implementation of NSSS through moving away from in-kind to cash-based transfers on-line transfers and the financing of a reformed social protection system Expansion of G2P Coverage including direct payment from the treasury to beneficiaries' accounts; and providing choice for beneficiaries to select according to their convenience the mode of receiving the allowances – Bank, Mobile Financial Services (MFS)				All the G2P payments under social safety net can be distributed through existing payment platforms of BEFTN and MFS. Increase EFT efficiency so that more transactions can be accommodated.	'Line of Finance to Support SMEs Project' under the IsDB SPRP for Covid-19, Restore Track (BGD-1074) Cost: USD 47 million Fund Source: IsDB

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to to achie FYP Goals	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.4. By 2030, ensure that all men and women, in particular the poor and the vulnerable, have equal rights to economic resources, as well as access to basic services, ownership and control over land and other forms of property, inheritance, natural resources, appropriate new technology and financial services, including microfinance	1.4.1 Proportion of population living in households with access to basic services	Lead: CD Co-Lead: LGD	FID (BB)	Improving gender equality indicators including economic participation and opportunity An inclusive financial system is necessary to enhance women's access and benefits from secure, saving, credit, insurance and payment services.	Striving for a financially literate society	BDT 4.822 million		Formulation of Financial Literacy Guidelines for Banks and Financial Institutions for the period of 2023 to 2029.	
1.5. By 2030, build the resilience of the poor and those in vulnerable Situations and reduce their	1.5.1 Number of deaths, missing persons and persons affected by disaster per 100,000 people	Lead: MoDMR Co-Lead: MoEFCC	ВВ						

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to I to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
exposure and vulnerability to climate-related extreme events and other economic, social and environmental shocks and disasters	1.5.2 Direct disaster economic loss in relation to global gross domestic Product (GDP) 1.5.3 Number of Countries with national and local disaster risk Reduction strategies	Lead: MoDMR Co-Lead: MoEFCC	ВВ						
2.3. By 2030, double the agricultural productivity and incomes of small-scale food producers, in particular women, indigenous peoples, family farmers, pastoralists and fishers, including through secure and equal access to land, other productive resources and inputs, knowledge, financial services, markets and opportunities for value addition and non-farm employment	2.3.1 Volume of production per labour unit by classes of farming/ pastoral/ forestry enterprise size	Lead: MoA Co-Lead: MoFL	FID (BB)	Promoting sustainable agriculture and green growth Easing agricultural credit facilities for small farmers and intermediaries access to credit to develop small and medium scale farms for animal and poultry rearing Sustaining agricultural growth and developing				Formulation of Agricultural Development Common Fund (BBADCF) to deposit the undisbursed portion of the targeted annual agricultural credit. Extend agricultural credit to the new farmer on a priority basis. Increase disbursement of loans through banks' own network from the current 30% to 50% of within the next two years	Agricultural & Rural Credit Policy and Program for the FY 2022-2023 has been declared by giving instruction to schedule banks to promote sustainable growth in agriculture. BDT 10000 million Refinance scheme has been formulated for increasing production of wheat and maize.

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				nutrition sensitive agriculture through enhance agricultural production and ensure food and nutrition security for all				and set the banks' target on the basis of the area approach and will disburse loans monthly basis. • Build an agricultural credit related dashboard for better monitoring and data driven policy formulation.	BDT 50000 million Refinance has been formulated for agriculture sector to ensure food security of the country.
4.4. By 2030, Substantially increase the number of youth and adults who have relevant skills, including technical and vocational skills, for employment, decent jobs and entrepreneurship	4.4.1 Proportion of youth and adults with information and communications technology (ICT) skills, by type of skill	Lead: TMED Co-Lead: SHED	ВВ	Ensure whole of society approach that benefits the most marginalized and vulnerable and ensures a sustainable, meaningful, evidence-driven approach to transforming employment and self-employment. Create space for public-private cooperation on financing and ESG (environmental social governance) investment	Entrepreneurship Development Program under 'Skills for Employment Investment Program (SEIP) Project', Tranche 3	BDT 51.8 million			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to I to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
5.a. Undertake reforms to give women equal rights to economic resources, as well as access to ownership and control over land	5.a.1 (a) Proportion of total agricultural population with ownership or secure rights over agricultural	Lead: MoL Co-Lead: MoWCA	FID (BB)	Ensure women's access to institutions and facilities including extension and credit services					
and other forms of property, financial services, inheritance and natural resources, in accordance with national laws	land, by sex; and (b) share of women among owners or rights-bearers of agricultural land, by type of tenure			Increase women's knowledge of environmental management and conservation, and investments will be made in education, capacity building training, technology transfer, and environmental projects focusing on women				Regulatory provision for collateral free loan for women entrepreneurs against personal guarantee up to BDT 25 lac	BDT 15000 million Small Enterprise Refinance Scheme
8.2. Achieve higher levels of economic productivity through diversification, technological upgrading and innovation, including through a focus on high value added and labour-intensive sectors	8.2.1 Annual growth rate of real GDP per employed person	Lead: MoC; Co-Lead: MoInd & MoA;	ВВ	Participation in the global value chain of technology development and innovation for adding value out of knowledge					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to l to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
8.3. Promote development-oriented policies that support productive activities, decent job creation, entrepreneurship, creativity and innovation, and encourage the formalization and growth of micro-, small- and medium sized enterprises, including through access to financial services	8.3.1 Proportion of informal employment in non-agriculture employment, by sex	GED	FID (BB)	Infuse dynamism in the cottage, micro, small and medium enterprises (CMSMEs). Providing jobs to those who became unemployed from COVID-19 by accelerating efforts to revive the Cottage, Micro, Small and Medium Enterprises (CMSMEs) through low- cost credit schemes, protecting jobs in the formal sector through				Formulate enabling policy environment that expand CMSMEs' access to institutional financial services Provide appropriate policy support to ensure more institutional financial facilities for women entrepreneurs in the CMSME sector.	'Ghore Fera' refinance scheme to create employment and to eliminate poverty for the people who have returned home due to Covid-19 pandemic and other reasons. [Amount of scheme is BDT 5000 million.]
8.4. Improve progressively, through 2030, global resource efficiency in consumption and production and endeavour to decouple economic	8.4.1 Material footprint, material footprint per capita, and material footprint per GDP	Lead: MoEFCC Co-Lead: ERD, GED	ВВ	Legal and regulatory policies to encourage proper adoption of measures that include private					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
growth from environmental degradation, in accordance with the 10-year framework of programmes on sustainable consumption and production, with developed countries taking the lead	8.4.2 Domestic material consumption, domestic material consumption per capita, and domestic material consumption per GDP			investment in the protection of the environment. Focus on moving to greener bricks by promoting the adoption of cleaner technological options Decoupling economic growth from environmental degradation, increasing resource efficiency and promoting sustainable lifestyles				Formulation of Sustainable Finance Policy for Banks and Fls Review of Guidelines on Environmental and Social Risk Management (ESRM) Formulation of Policy on Green Bond Financing for Banks and Fls along with Green Bond Taxonomy	
9.2. Promote inclusive and sustainable industrialization and, by 2030, significantly raise industry's share of employment and gross domestic product, in line with	9.2.1. Manufacturing Value added as a Proportion of GDP and per capita 9.2.2 Manufacturing Employment as a proportion of total employment	MoInd	ВВ	Adoption and enforcement of Green Building Rating System and Low Carbon Construction Materials Promoting Green Technologies in the RMG Sector and					Product Enhancement of BDT 4000 million Refinance Scheme for Green Products/ Projects/ Initiatives

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
national circumstances, and double its share in least developed countries				promotion of green jobs and SMEs through supporting the commercial initiatives which aim to "go green" through cheap financing instruments and favorable fiscal incentives that reduce their carbon footprints and environmental damages in Bangladesh					• Formulation of BDT 50000 million Green Transformation Fund' in local currency for export oriented and manufacturing industries.
9.3. Increase the access of small-scale industrial and other enterprises, in particular in developing countries, to financial services, including affordable credit, and their integration into value chains and markets	9.3.1 Proportion of small-scale industries in total industry value added 9.3.2 Proportion of small-scale industries with a loan or line of credit	MoInd	FID (BB)	Adoption of a Credit Guarantee Scheme (CGS) to lend to CMSEs owing to higher risk perception, especially in terms of start-up financing.	Credit Guarantee Scheme for Cottage, Micro and Small Enterprises (CMSEs) under BDT 200 billion stimulus package. Financial Inclusion Credit Guarantee Scheme	Supported by BDT 20 billion Financial stimulus package of GoB (package no. 20) for providing credit guarantee under different schemes			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to I to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					(FICGS) for BDT 10, BDT 50 and BDT 100 account holder of landless farmers, low-income people, school banking accountholders and small-scale traders under BDT 5000 million refinance scheme. Credit Guarantee Scheme for Cottage, Micro, Small and Medium Enterprises (CMSMEs) under BDT 250 billion refinance scheme.				
10.4. Adopt policies, especially fiscal, wage and social protection policies, and progressively achieve greater equality	10.4.2 Redistributive impact of fiscal policy	Lead: FD Co-Lead: SID (BBS)	FID (BB)	An inclusive financial system is necessary to enhance women's access and benefits from secure, saving, credit, insurance and payment services.					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to I to achie FYP Goals	pe undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
ob o rangeto	OD G maleutors	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	remand
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
10.c. By 2030, reduce to less than 3 per cent the transaction costs of migrant remittances and eliminate remittance corridors with costs higher than 5 per cent	10.c.1 Remittance costs as a proportion of the amount remitted	Lead: FID Co-Lead: MoFA	MoEWOE Data Sources: BB, FID	The 8FYP will build on the solid track record and make further efforts to increase overseas employment and remittances.	0.1	0.2		• Formulate the guidelines and establishment of EDC (Expatriate Data Center) in different countries to send remittance in legal channel by 2023. • Reduce the security deposit USD 10,000 for the exchange houses abroad to establish drawing arrangement with local banks by 2024 to ease the formal channel.** • Increase number of drawing arrangement up to 2000 by 2024. • Encouraging local Banks for establishing drawing	**Subjected to the approval by competent authority.
								arrangement with FinTech based International Money Transfer Operators (IMTOs).	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	be undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
								Licensed MFSPs will be allowed to repatriate wage earners' remittance in association with internationally recognized online payment gateway service providers (OPGSPs)/ banks/ digital wallets/ card schemes and/ or aggregators abroad (hereinafter referred to as approved/ licensed foreign payment service providers, foreign PSPs).	
13.a. Implement the commitment undertaken by developed-country parties to the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change to a goal of mobilizing jointly	13.a.1 Mobilized amount of United States dollars per year starting in 2020 accountable towards the \$100 billion commitment	Lead: MoEFCC Co-Lead: MoFA	ВВ	Utilizing the Green Climate Fund (GCF) and ensuring access to USD 10.3 billion Fund pledged to the GCF as climate finance					'Up scaling regulatory landscape of Green Banking for Shariah Based Banks and Financial Institutions in Bangladesh' u nder Green Climate Fund Readiness and Preparatory Support

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken/ to I to achie FYP Goals Project Title and Period	pe undertaken) eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
\$100 billion annually by 2020 from all sources to address the needs of developing countries in the context of meaningful mitigation actions and transparency on implementation and fully operationalize the Green Climate Fund through its capitalization as soon as									Programme (GCF RPSP) Project Cost: USD 0.7 million

GENERAL ECONOMICS DIVISION (GED)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) ⁄e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.1 By 2030, eradicate extreme poverty for all people everywhere, currently measured as people living on less than \$1.25 a day	1.1.1 Proportion of the population living below the international poverty line by sex, age, employment status and geographic location (urban/rural)	Lead: CD Co-Lead: GED	ERD; FD; FID (BB); LGD; MoA; MoFood; MoDMR; MoEWOE; MoFL; MoInd; MoLE; MoSW; MoYS; PMO; RDCD; SID; MoWCA, MoCHTA; MoLWA	1. Formulation of the 8th FYP in alignment with SDGs and consultation with all stakeholders 2. Review the progress of the 8th FYP to assess the progress of the project. 3. Preparation of Technical Framework of 9th FYP 4. Monitoring and Evaluation of 8th FYP through Development Results Framework (DRF) 5. Reducing Poverty and Inequality 6. Capacity Development of relevant stakeholders	Preparation and monitoring of Medium-Term Development Plans (8th Five Year Plan) Project (July 2019- June 2024) Strengthening Capacity of the General Economics Division (GED) to Integrate Population and Development Issues into Plans and Policies (July 2017 – June 2023) Integrating Population Dynamics and Development Issues in National Planning and Policies (Jan 2023 – Dec 2026)	270.10 361.20	Formulation of 9th Five-Year Plan Conduct background studies for the preparation of the 9th FYP. Capacity Development of relevant stakeholders in implementing 9th FYP Mid-term evaluation of 9th FYP End Evaluation of 8th FYP The Establishment of Delta Fund Follow up project for the implementation of Perspective Plan	Perspective Plan of Bangladesh (2021-2041) has been formulated. BFYP has been formulated and is being implemented. A training handbook on the implementation of the 8th Five Year Plan has been formulated with ministries / division-wise targets and milestones in 8FYP. Revised Mapping document for the implementation of SDGs in Bangladesh has been formulated and published. Action Plan for National Social Security Strategy (NSSS) Phase II (2021-26) has been adopted with a specific role given to GED for Social Protection in M&E.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Support to the Implementation of the Bangladesh Delta Plan-2100 Project (Oct 2018 – June 2023) Capacity Development for the implementation of the Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100 Project (Aug 22- Sep 23) (Under Approval Process) Development of Master Plan and Feasibility Study of the Revitalization and Restoration of Chalan Beel (March 23- Feb 23) (Under Approval Process)	529.50 49.00		2nd SDG Implementa-tion Review (SIR) Conference has been successfully organized. Capacity development of the Govt. officials for SDG Metadata, the implementation of long and midterm development plan is being continued. GED knowledge portal has been launched. Delta Knowledge Portal for the implementation of Delta Plan 2100 has been launched. Different sectors / divisions of the Planning Commission are formulating their own sector action plan for implementing the FYP. (i.e., Agriculture, Water Resource and Rural Development Division, ocioeconomic Infrastructure Division)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) ⁄e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.2 By 2030, reduce at least by half the proportion of men, women and children of all ages living in poverty in all its dimensions according to national definitions	1.2.1 Proportion of population living below the national poverty line, by sex and age 1.2.2 Proportion of men, women and children of all ages living in poverty in all its dimensions according to national definitions.	Lead: CD Co-Lead: GED	ERD; FD; LGD; MoA; MoFood; MoCHTA; MoDMR; MoEWOE; MoFL; HSD; MEFWD; MoInd; MoRA; MoLE; MoSW; MoWCA; MoYS; PMO; RDCD; SID		-Do-	-Do-			
1.3 Implement nationally appropriate social protection systems and measures for all, including floors, and by 2030 achieve substantial coverage of the poor and the vulnerable	1.3.1 Proportion of population covered by social protection floors/systems, by sex, distinguishing children, unemployed persons, older persons, persons with disabilities, pregnant women, newborns, workinjury victims and the poor and the vulnerable	Lead: CD Co-Lead: GED	FID (BB); FD; ICTD; LGD; MoA; MoFood; MoEWOE; MoCHTA; MoDMR; SHED; TMED; MoFL; HSD; MEFWD; MoLE; MoLWA; MoPME; MoSW; SID MoWCA; MoYS; RDCD		-Do-	-Do-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) re 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.b Create sound policy frameworks at the national, regional and international levels, based on pro-poor and gender-sensitive development strategies, to support accelerated investment in poverty eradication actions	1.b.1 Pro-poor public social spending	Target Lead: GED Lead: FD Co-Lead: MoSW	SHED; TMED; HSD; MEFWD; CD; GED		-Do-	-Do-			
8.1 Sustain per capita economic growth in accordance with national circumstances and, in particular, at least 7 per cent gross domestic product growth per annum in the least developed countries	8.1.1 Annual growth rate of real GDP per capita	Lead: GED Co-Lead: FD, SID	FID; MoA; MoCAT; MoC; MoFL; MoInd; PD; MoEWOE; BD; PMO; LGD; ICTD; SHED; TMED; RDCD		Preparation and monitoring of Medium-Term Development Plans (8th Five Year Plan) Project (July 2019- June, 2024) Strengthening Capacity of the General Economics Division (GED) to Integrate Population and Development Issues into Plans and Policies (July 2017 - June 2023)	270.10 361.20			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Integrating Population Dynamics and Development Issues in National Planning and Policies (Jan 2023 - Dec 2026)	32.60			
8.3 Promote development-oriented policies that support productive activities, decent job creation, entrepreneurship, creativity and innovation, and encourage the formalization and growth of micro-, small- and medium-sized enterprises, including through access to financial services	8.3.1 Proportion of informal employment in total employment, by sector and sex	Lead: GED	AWRRID; FID (BB); IED; Molnd; MoLE; PID; PD; SEID; SID; MoST; MoYS; ICTD; MoEWOE; FD; RDCD		-Do-	-Do-			
10.1 By 2030, progressively achieve and sustain income growth of the bottom 40 per cent of the population at a rate higher than the national average	10.1.1 Growth rates of household expenditure or income per capita among the bottom 40 per cent of the population and the total population	Lead: GED	FD; LGD; MoA; MoCHTA; MoCA; MoFL; HSD; MEFWD; MoLE; MoEWOE; MoLWA; MoSW: MoWCA; Prog. D; RDCD		-Do-	-Do-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) /e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
10.2 By 2030, empower and promote the social, economic and political inclusion of all, irrespective of age, sex, disability, race, ethnicity, origin, religion or economic or other status	10.2.1 Proportion of people living below 50 per cent of median income, by sex, age and persons with disabilities	Lead: GED	FD; LGD; MoA; MoCA; MoCA; MoFL; HSD; MEFWD; MoLE; MoLWA; MoPA; MoRA; MoSW; MoWCA; Prog. D; SID; MoInd; MoFA		-Do-	-Do-			
10.4 Adopt policies, especially fiscal, wage and social protection policies, and progressively achieve greater equality	10.4.1 Labour share of GDP	Target Lead: GED Lead: FD Co-lead: GED	CD; FD; MoLE; MoSW; Prog. D; IRD		-Do-	-Do-			
12.1 Implement the 10-Year Framework of Programmes on Sustainable Consumption and Production Patterns, all countries taking action, with developed countries taking the lead, taking into account the development and capabilities of developing countries	12.1.1 Number of countries developing, adopting or implementing policy instruments aimed at supporting the shift to sustainable consumption and production	Lead: GED Co-Lead: MoFA	MoEFCC; MoInd; FD; MoA; MoFL; MoFood		-Do-	-Do-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators		Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/	e undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
Ç		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
13.2 Integrate climate change measures into national policies, strategies and planning	13.2.1 Number of countries with nationally determined contributions, long-term strategies, national adaptation plans and adaptation communications, as reported to the secretariat of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change 13.2.1 Number of countries with nationally determined contributions, long-term strategies, national adaptation plans, strategies as reported in adaptation communications and national communications	Target Lead: GED Lead: MoEFCC Co-Lead: MoFA	GED; AWRRID MoDMR; Prog. D, MoFL, MoA		Preparation and monitoring of Medium-Term Development Plans (8th Five Year Plan) Project (July 2019- June, 2024) Support to the Implementation of the Bangladesh Delta Plan-2100 Project (Oct 2018 - June 2023)	270.10 529.50			

SDG Targets SDG	Co- i Indicators Min (i	ead/ o-Lead inistry ies)/ ision (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Projects/Projects/Projects/Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
16.7 Ensure responsive, inclusive, participatory and representative decision-making at all levels	Proportion and a sive, by ge, disability opulation and a sive, by the six of	get Lead: CPA C	CD; EC; Inf. Com; LPAD; .GD; MoFA; MoSW; SID		Preparation and monitoring of Medium-Term Development Plans (8th Five Year Plan) Project (July 2019- June, 2024) Strengthening Capacity of the General Economics Division (GED) to Integrate Population and Development Issues into Plans and Policies (July 2017 – June 2023) Integrating Population Dynamics and Development Issues in National Planning and Policies (Jan 2023 – Dec 2026) Support to the Implementation of the Bangladesh Delta Plan-2100	270.10 361.20 32.60			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	(undertaken/ to be to achiev	Projects/Programme (undertaken/ to be undertaken) to achieve 8 th FYP Goals/Targets		Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3DO Targets	3DG malcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Kemarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
17.14 Enhance policy coherence for sustainable development	17.14.1 Number of countries with mechanisms in place to enhance policy coherence of sustainable development	Lead: GED Co-Lead: PMO	BB; FD; MoFA; CD; IRD		-Do-	-Do-			

IMPLEMENTATION MONITORING & EVALUATION DIVISION (IMED)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) ve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Target 12.7: Promote public procurement practices that are sustainable, in accordance with national policies and priorities	12.7.1 Number of countries implementing sustainable public procurement policies and actin plans	Lead: CPTU, IMED	LGD, MoHPW; MoWR; PD, RTHD, MoInd, MoR, MoE	Percentage of public institutions using e-procurement	Title: "Digitizing Implementation Monitoring and Public Procurement Project (DIMAPPP)" Period: July 2017 to December 2023 Major Activities: Restructuring CPTU and Furthering Policy Reform; Expansion of e-GP system Enrollment of all public Procurement Organization in e-GP; Incorporation of International Tender in e-GP; Reinforcing Monitoring Skills and Data Analytics;	8,820.00	a) Capacity Building of Bangladesh Public Procurement Authority (BPPA) and accommodating Sustainable Procurement Public policies through the stakeholders. b) Expansion of Data Center and O&M for Sustainability of e-GP c) Ensuring Cyber Security in the e-GP System	a) Category Management b) Partnering and collaborating with stakeholders c) Sustainable Contract Management d) Standard terms and guidance in STDs/SRFPs to ensure sustainable procurement.	Following targets can be added to 8th FYP against SDG 12.7.1 a) Incorporation of sustainability issues in legal frameworks to ensure sustainable public procurement in terms of social, economic and environmental sustainability b) Preparation of action plan to implement sustainable procurement issues.

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s) Associate FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)		Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to b to achiev FYP Goals/	e undertaken) re 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
	o o o maioacoio	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)		Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Necessary amendment in legal framework of public procurement Appropriate measures to incorporate public procurement sustainability in PPA 2006, PPR 2008 and relevant procurement documents (STD/SRFP)				
					•Formulation of Asset Disposal Policy				

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT, FOREST AND CLIMATE CHANGE (MoEFCC)

SDG Targets	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
	Indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.5 By 2030, build the resilience of the poor and those in vulnerable situations and reduce their exposure and vulnerability to climate-related extreme events and other economic, social and environmental shocks and disasters	1.5.1 Number of deaths, missing persons and directly affected persons attributed to disasters per 100,000 population	Lead: MoDMR Co-Lead: MoEFCC	SSD; MoInf; PTD; SHED; TMED; MoEWOE; MoFood; HSD; MEFWD; MoSW; MoFL, MoWR; LGD; MoLWA; MoWCA; BB; SID; MoA	Taxation of Emission from Industrial Units Reducing Subsidies for Fuel and Adopt Green Tax on Fossil Fuel Consumption Introduction of Household Illegal Waste Dumping Charges Promote Green Accounting and Green Budgeting Commitment to Renewable Energy: As a part of its commitment to reduce CO2 emission	On-going Project: Feasibility Study & Preparation of DPP for Bangladesh Environmental Sustainability and Transformation (BEST) Project" (July 2020-December 2022) To be undertaken: • Establishing shelters for the homeless using environmentally friendly block bricks to reduce the risk of climate change	100.00	Bangladesh Environmental Sustainability and Transformation (BEST) Project Projects to be undertaken on monitoring industrial units for controlling industrial emission. Projects to be undertaken on introducing alternative to Fossil Fuel Consumption.	Clean Air Act, 2020	
6.3 By 2030, improve water quality by reducing pollution, eliminating dumping and minimizing release of hazardous chemicals and materials, halving the proportion of untreated wastewater and substantially increasing recycling and safe reuse globally.	6.3.1:Proportion of wastewater safely treated	Lead: LGD Co-Lead: MoEFCC	MoInd; MoFA; MoTJ; MoF; MoWR; MoS	Taxation of Industrial Water Pollution Pricing Policies for Water, Sanitation and Solid Waste Management Improved Management of Water Pollution	To be undertaken: Piloting of Online Continuous Effluent Monitoring System to Improve Surface Water Quality of the Meghna River to ensure Sustainable Water Supply for Dhaka City. Development of water quality monitoring system (WQMS) in Greater Dhaka Watershed (GDW) area	.9	Bangladesh Environmental Sustainability and Transformation (BEST) Project Regular Activity: Enforcement against polluters DoE publish water quality report every year		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	FY2030)	8	9
	6.3.2:Proportion of bodies of water with good ambient water quality	Lead: LGD Co-Lead: MoEFCC; MoInd	Molnd; MoFA; MoTJ; MoFood; MoWR; MoS	Taxation of Industrial Water Pollution Pricing Policies for Water, Sanitation and Solid Waste Management Improved Management of Water Pollution	On-going Project: Development of Institutional Infrastructure, Setting up Laboratories and Enhancement Capacity of DoE. (July, 2018 to June 2023) To be undertaken: Creating Youth Environment Rights De fenders for Environment Conservation.	228.00	Bangladesh Environmental Sustainability and Transformation (BEST) Project Regular Activity: Enforcement against polluters DoE publish water quality report every year	0	9
6.6 By 2020, protect and restore water-related ecosystems, including mountains, forests, wetlands, rivers, aquifers and lakes.	6.6.1: Change in the extent of water related ecosystems over time	Lead: MoEFCC Co-lead: MoWR	CD; MoCHTA; MoFL; MoFA	Taxation of Industrial Water Pollution Pricing Policies for Water, Sanitation and Solid Waste Management Improved Management of Water Pollution Develop a special fund for management and improvement of Ecologically Critical Areas and create financial code of revenue budget to improve the ECAs following ecosystem based approach.	To be undertaken: Piloting of Online Continuous Effluent Monitoring System to Improve Surface Water Quality of the Meghna River to ensure Sustainable Water Supply for Dhaka City. Development of water quality monitoring system (WQMS) in Greater Dhaka Watershed (GDW) area Government will establish Biodiversity Fund to support activities of conservation and sustainable use at the grass root and community level.	.9	Bangladesh Environmental Sustainability and Transformation (BEST) Project Regular Activity: Enforcement against polluters DoE publish water quality report every year		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tan Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
11.4 Strengthen efforts to protect and safeguard the world's cultural and natural heritage	11.4.1 Total per capita expenditure on the preservation, protection and conservation of all cultural and natural heritage, by source of funding (public, private), type of heritage (cultural, natural) and level of government (national, regional, and local/municipal)	Lead: MoCA Co-Lead: MoEFCC	SHED; TMED; MoPME; MoRA; MoYS; MoFA; MoCAT; FD	Increase the percentage of protected forests	Support to the management of the Sundarban mangrove forest (SMPII), (May 2019 to June 2023). Sundarban Eco-tourism facility extension and development (1st revised) project (Jan 2020 to Dec 2023). Protection of the Sunderban reserve forest (Surokkha) project (January 2021 to June 2024).	753.23 421.65 286.9	Forest Land Demarcation and Establishment of Ecosystem based Forest Management for forest conservation		
12.2 By 2030, achieve the sustainable management and efficient use of natural resources	12.2.1 Material footprint, material footprint per capita, and material footprint per GDP	Lead: MoEFCC Co-Lead: ERD, GED	MoA; MoFL MoFood; BB; MoInd	During the 8FYP, the Government will promote sustainable consumption and production.	Sustainable production and consumption is addressed in the National Environmental Policy 2018	-	Need to develop st plan/ project to a production and c benefits	ttain sustainable	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Ta Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	12.2.2 Domestic material consumption, domestic material consumption per capita, and domestic material consumption per GDP	Lead: MoEFCC Co-Lead: ERD, GED	MoA; MoFL MoFood; BB; MoInd	DO					
achieve the environmentally sound management of chemicals and all wastes throughout their life cycle, in accordance with agreed international frameworks, and significantly reduce their release to air, water and soil in order to minimize their adverse impacts on human health and the environment.	12.4.1: Number of parties to international multilateral environmental agreements on hazardous waste, and other chemicals that meet their commitments and obligations in transmitting information as required by each relevant agreement.	Lead: MoEFCC	LGD; MoA; MoInd; HSD; MEFWD; MoTJ; MoFA	Kigali Amendment to the Montreal Protocol, Bangladesh will phase down HFCs.	Completed Projects: Renewal of Institutional Strengthening for the Phase-out of ODS (Phase-IX) Enabling Activities of Bangladesh for HFC Phase-down (UNEP Component) On-going Projects: Pesticide Risk Reduction in Bangladesh. (March 2021 to December 2023) Sustainability in the Textile and Leather Industry in Bangladesh (STILE) (July 2020 to June 2023)	17.6 4.67 700.9 306.183	Project to be undertaken on HCFC Phase-Out Management Plan (HPMP Stage-III)	Bangladesh ratified the Kigali Amendment to the Montreal Protocol on 08 June 2020.	

SDC Towarts	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
SDG Targets	Indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					•Environmentally-sound Development of the Power Sector with the Final Disposal of PCBs (January 2018 – December 2022) • HCFC Phase-Out Management Plan (HPMP Stage-II) for Compliance with the 2020 and 2025 Control Targets under the Montreal Protocol (January 2021 to June 2025) Ratification process of newly identified 12 Persistent Organic pollutants (PoPs) is ongoing under Stockholm Convention	240.00 454.18			
	12.4.2: Hazardous waste generated per capita and proportion of hazardous waste treated, by type of treatment.	Lead: LGD Co-Lead: MoEFCC	Molnd; MoST; HSD; MEFWD	Improved Waste Management and Introduction of Circular Economy	On-going Projects: Programmatic CDM Project Using Municipal Organic Waste of Towns (City Corporation/ Municipalities) in Bangladesh- 2nd Phase (July, 2016 – June 2023) Implementation of 3-R Pilot Initiative Project (Phase-1) (April 2010-June 2023)	50.00 218.31	Project to be undertaken on HCFC Phase-Out Management Plan (HPMP Stage-III) • Project to be undertaken on Phase-out of ODS • Initiate assessment / studies to understand the magnitude of the mercury pollution in the country and develop an Action Plan.	Formulation of National Oil and Chemical Spill Contingency Plan (NOSCOP) E-waste Rules, 2021 Solid Waste Management Rules, 2021	

	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
13.2 Integrate climate change measures into national policies, strategies and planning	13.2.1 Number of countries with nationally determined contributions, long-term strategies, national adaptation plans and adaptation communications, as reported to the secretariat of the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change	Lead: MoEFCC Co-Lead: MoFA	GED; AWRRID MoDMR; Prog. D, MoFL, MoA	Coordinating NAP, BCCSAP, CIP and NDC with BDP 2100 Formulation and Advancement of NAP Process The Government will also form a team with ERD to pursue the US\$100 billion to LDCs for achieving SDGs, particularly for climate change adaptation.	Ongoing project: Bangladesh: First Biennial Update Report(BUR1) to the UNFCCC (July 2020 to June 2022) Strengthening capacity for monitoring environmental emissions under the Paris Agreement in Bangladesh. (January 2020 to January 2023) To be undertaken: First biennial transparency report (BTR1and Fourth National Communication of Bangladesh	73.376	Second Biennial Update Reports (BUR2) will be submitted to UNFCCC. The Mujib Climate Prosperity Plan is currently underway.	Updated Nationally Determined Contribution (NDC) is submitted to the secretariat of UNFCCC in 2021 National Adaptation Plan (NAP) has been formulated.	
Target 13.2 Integrate climate change measures into national policies, strategies and planning	Indicator 13.2.2 Total greenhouse gas emissions per year	Lead: MoEFCC	MoDMR; MoA; MoWR; SID	Nationally Determined Contribution (NDC), which was prepared and submitted before the Paris Agreement in 2015 is a flagship document of the government, where Bangladesh government decided to reduce GHG emission by 5% from business-as-usual (BAU)	Ongoing project: Bangladesh: First Biennial Update Report (BUR1) to the UNFCCC (July 2020 to June 2022) Strengthening capacity for monitoring environmental emissions under the Paris Agreement in	41.468 73.376	Second Biennial Update Reports (BUR2) will be submitted to UNFCCC. The Mujib Climate Prosperity Plan is currently underway.	Updated Nationally Determined Contribution (NDC) is submitted to the secretariat of UNFCCC	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tan Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				levels by 2030 or 12 million ton of CO2eq in power, transport and industry sectors. Under conditional contribution with financial and technological support from developed countries, Bangladesh decided to reduce GHG emission by additional 10% from BAU levels by 2030 or 24 million metric ton CO2eq in those three sectors.	Bangladesh. (January 2020 to January 2023) To be undertaken: First biennial transparency report (BTR1and Fourth National Communication of Bangladesh				
13.b Promote mechanisms for raising capacity for effective climate change-related planning and management in least developed countries and small island developing States, including focusing on women, youth and local and marginalized communities	13.b.1 Number of least developed countries and small island developing States with nationally determined contributions long-term strategies, national adaptation plans, strategies as reported in adaptation communication and national communications	Lead: MoEFCC	ERD; GED; MoInd	Coordinating NAP, BCCSAP, CIP and NDC with BDP 2100 Formulation and Advancement of NAP Process The Government will also form a team with ERD to pursue the US\$100 billion to LDCs for achieving SDGs, particularly for climate change adaptation.	Ongoing project: Bangladesh: First Biennial Update Report (BUR1) to the UNFCCC (July 2020 to June 2022) Strengthening capacity for monitoring environmental emissions under the Paris Agreement in Bangladesh. (January 2020 to January 2023)	41.468 73.376	Second Biennial Update Reports (BUR2) will be submitted to UNFCCC. The Mujib Climate Prosperity Plan is currently underway.	Updated Nationally Determined Contribution (NDC) is submitted to the secretariat of UNFCCC in 2021 National Adaptation Plan (NAP) has been formulated.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Ta Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					To be undertaken: First biennial transparency report (BTR1and Fourth National Communication of Bangladesh				
14.1 By 2025, prevent and significantly reduce marine pollution of all kinds, in particular from land-based activities, including marine debris and nutrient pollution	14.1.1 (a) Index of coastal eutrophication; and (b) plastic debris density 14.1.1 (a) Index of coastal eutrophication; and (b) plastic debris density	Lead: MoEFCC	MoD (BN); MoFA; MoST; MoS; MoD; PSD; MoFL	8th five-year plan will focus on the managing plastic pollution through EPR principle.	To be undertaken: Integrated approach towards sustainable plastics use and Marine litter prevention in Bangladesh	306.125	Bangladesh Environmental Sustainability and Transformation (BEST) Project	Gazette Notification to stop Single Use Plastic in 40 upazillas and 8 areas of Chittagong.	
14.2 By 2020, sustainably manage and protect marine and coastal ecosystems to avoid significant adverse impacts, including by strengthening their resilience, and take action for their restoration in order to achieve healthy and productive oceans	14.2.1 Number of countries using ecosystem- based approaches to managing marine areas	Lead: MoFL Co-Lead: MoS; EMRD; MoEFCC	MoST; MoD; PSD (Coast Guard); MoFA	Nature Based Solution (NBS) and Ecosystem Based Adaptation (EbA) will be prioritized through NAP	-	-		Protected Area Management Rules has been formulated in 2017.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
14.3: Minimize and address the impacts of ocean acidification, including through enhanced scientific cooperation at all levels.	14.3.1: Average marine acidity (pH) measured at agreed suite of representative sampling stations	Lead: MoEFCC	MoST; MoFL; MoFA; EMRD; MoS;MoInd; MoD	The Government will explore the potential of the Blue Economy through a sustainable mechanism and identify adequate policies which will help formulate an optimal investment plan which can contribute to sustainable and inclusive economic growth, employment, and well-being while preserving the health of the ocean.	-	-	Bangladesh Environmental Sustainability and Transformation (BEST) Project	Regular Activity: pH is measuring regularly from 5 different location of Bay of Bengal by Chittagong Laboratory.	
14.5: By 2020, conserve at least 10 percent of coastal and marine areas, consistent with national and international law and based on the best available scientific information	14.5.1: Coverage of protected areas in relation to marine areas	Lead: MoEFCC; Co-Lead: MoFL	MoD (BN); MoFA; MoHA; MoS	Management framework will be developed to manage the marine protected areas.	Completed Project: Assessment of Coastal and Marine Biodiversity Resources and Ecosystems to Implement the Blue Economy Action Plan. (January 2020-June 2022)	49.38			
					To be undertaken: Integrated approach towards sustainable plastics use and Marine litter prevention in Bangladesh.	306.125	Declaration of Marine Ecologically Critical Areas.	Protected Area Management Rules has been formulated in 2017.	

	SDG Targets SDG M	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets		Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
15.1: By 2020, ensure the conservation, restoration and sustainable use of terrestrial and inland freshwater ecosystems and their services, in particular forests, wetlands, mountains, and dry lands, in line with obligations under international agreements	15.1.1: Forest area as a proportion of total land area	Lead: MoEFCC	MoA; MoCHTA; MoL; MoWR; MoFL; MoS	Hill Forest Restoration- 1,30,580ha. Plainland Sal Forest Restoration- 7,220ha. Agor plantation- 500 ha. Medicinal Plantation-1200 ha. Co-management in PA -72,000 ha. Habitat improvement-10,000 ha. Mangrove plantation- 50,000ha. Enrichment planting (Mangrove)-2,700ha. Jhaw-900ha.	CDSP-Bridging project (Forest part) (1st revised) project (July 2020 to June 2023). Reforestation project in Sylhet to combat adverse effect of climate change project (1st revised) (July2019-June 2025). Support to the management of the Sundarban mangrove forest (SMPII), (May 2019 to June 2023). Conservation and Eco Restoration of Mohamaya Eco- Park, (Jan 2020 to Dec 2024). Wildlife Conservation and Habitat Development of Bangladesh (1st Revised) (July 2017 to December 2022).	94.63 753.23 613.30 184.80	Forest Land Demarcation and Establishment of Ecosystem based Forest Management for forest conservation.	1.The Forest Act, 1927 is in the process of being translated into Bengali and amended into a new law. 2.Work is underway to convert the Atiya Forest (Protection) Ordinance, 1982 into a law. 3.Work is underway to formulate a new national forest policy by updating the existing national Forest Policy, 1994	

SDG Targets	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
020 (8.800	Indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Ecotourism Development and Sustainable Management of Modhupur National Park Engaging by Local and Indigenous People (July 2018 to June 2022).	209.67 1263.10			
					Sheikh Rasel Aviary and Ecopark, Rangunia, Chittagong (2nd Phase) (1st revised) project (Jan 2018 to June 2024)	421.65			
					Establishment of Greenbelt, Eco restoration and Eco tourism Development in Cox's bazar, (1st revised) project (July 2029 to June 2025).	286.9			
					Sundarban Eco-tourism facility extension and development (1st revised) project (Jan 2020 to Dec 2023).	1578.75			
					Protection of the Sunderban reserve forest (Surokkha) project (January 2021 to June 2024).	306.66			

	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Wildlife Conservation and Habitat Development of Bangladesh (2nd phase) project (July 2017 to December 2022).	15027.21			
					Sustainable Forestry and Livelihood Project (SUFAL), (July 2018 to June 2023.)	94.652			
					Raujan Eco park Establishment and Eco tourism Development project (July 2023 to June 2026)	394.89			
					Infrastructure and Eco tourism facility development of Kaptai National Park project (July 2023 to June 2026).	465.00			
					Biodiversity enrichment and Poverty elevation assisted through reforestation in Chittagong Hill Tracks project (July 2023 to June 2026).	470.65			
					Plantation and Ecotourism Development of Lawachora – Satchari national Park and Barshijhora Eco park project (July 2023 to June 2026).	492.17			

	SDG	Co-Lead Associate Ministry		Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)		Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Ecosystem Restoration and Biodiversity Conservation of Botanical Garden and Eco Park Chittagong project, July 2022 to June 2025). Community Partnership to Strengthen Sustainable Development Programme (COMPAS) (July 2023 to June 2028).	840.00			
	15.1.2: Proportion of important sites for terrestrial and freshwater biodiversity that are covered by protected areas, by ecosystem type	Lead: MoEFCC	MoA; MoCHTA; MoL; MoWR; MoFL; MoS	Conservation of wildlife and biodiversity shall be carried out in accordance with the Wildlife Master Plan 2015. Conserve eco- systems for biodiversity improvement. Increased resources in the management of ecosystem and biodiversity conservation	On-going project: • Ecosystem-based Approaches to Adaptation (EbA) in the Drought-prone Barind Tract and Haor "Wetland" Area (July, 2018-June, 2022) To be undertaken: • Implementing Ecosystem Based Management in ECAs of Bangladesh.	408.51 263.00	Implementation of ECA management plan. Update or revise the NBSAP	National Biodiversity Strategy and Action Plan (NBSAP) 2016 - 2021 ECA Management Rules, 2016 Bangladesh Biological Diversity Act, 2017	
					Community-based Management of Tanguar Haor Wetland in Bangladesh Government will	258.38			

	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					establish Biodiversity Fund to support activities of conservation and sustainable use at the grass root and community level.				
15.2: By 2020, promote the implementation of sustainable management of all types of forests, halt deforestation, restore degraded forests and substantially increase afforestation globally	15.2.1: Progress towards sustainable forest management	Lead: MoEFCC	MoL; LGD; CD; MoInf	Hill Forest Restoration- 1,30,580ha. Plainland Sal Forest Restoration- 7,220ha. Bamboo and cane plantation- 2000ha. Habitat improvement-10,000 ha. Participatory/ collaborative and sustainable management of NTFPs-40 Nos. PAs- 55,000 nos. families.	Sustainable Forestry and Livelihood Project (SUFAL), (July 2018 to June 2023.) Support to the management of the Sundarban mangrove forest (SMP II) project (May 2019 to June 2023). Protection of the Sunderban reserve forest (Surokkha) project (January 2021 to June 2024). Ecosystem Restoration and Biodiversity Conservation of Botanical Garden and Eco Park Chittagong project (July 2023 to June 2026) Raujan Eco park Establishment and Eco tourism Development project (July 2023 to June 2026) Infrastructure and Eco tourism facility development of Kaptai National park project (July 2023 to June 2026)	The project is also contributing to Indicator 15.1.1 As above As above As above As above		1. Forest Conservation Act, 2021 has been drafted in the form of a new law. 2. Work is underway to amend the Social Forestry Rules, 2004, Saw mill (Licensing) Rules, 2012 and Protected Area Management Rules, 2018. 3. Work is underway to formulate a new national forest policy by updating the existing national Forest Policy, 1994	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Plantation and Ecotourism Development of Lawachora – Satchari national Park and Barshijhora Eco park project, (July 2023 to June 2026).				
15.3: By 2030, combat desertification, restore degraded land and soil, including land affected by desertification, drought and floods, and strive to achieve a land degradationneutral world	15.3.1: Proportion of land that is degraded over total land area	Lead: MoEFCC Co-Lead: MoL	MoA; MoWR; LGD, MoDMR	Under the 8FYP the government will undertake a range of activities that will help mitigate the problem of land degradation in Bangladesh and will help support the broader agenda of attaining sustainable development.	-	-	Project to be undertaken on sustainable way out to protect land from degradation.	Bangladesh National Action Program (NAP) for combating Desertification, Land Degradation and Drought (DLDD), 2015- 2024 has been formula- ted.	
15.4: By 2030, ensure the conservation of mountain ecosystems, including their biodiversity, in order to enhance their capacity to provide benefits that are essential for sustainable development	15.4.1: Coverage by protected areas of important sites for mountain biodiversity 15.4.2 Mountain Green Cover Index	Lead: MoEFCC	MoA; MoCHTA; MoCAT; MoL; LGD MoCHTA; MoA; MoL; MoInf; SID	Establish collaborative Forest Management	Sustainable Forestry and Livelihood Project (SUFAL) (July 2018 to June 2023.)	The project is also contributing to Indicator 15.1.1 and 15.2.1		1.Work is underway to amend the Social Forestry Rules, 2004, Saw mill (Licensing) Rules, 2012 and Protected Area Management Rules, 2018. 2. Work is underway to formulate a new national	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
								forest policy by updating the existing national Forest Policy, 1994	
15.5 Take urgent and significant action to reduce the degradation of natural habitats, halt the loss of biodiversity and, by	15.5.1 Red List Index	Lead: MoEFCC	MoCHTA; MoA; MoL; MoInf; SID	Rare and Endangered Spp. (Seed Orchard and Arboretum Plantation)-600ha. Habitat improvement-10,000	Biodiversity Conservation & Ecosystem development in Mahamaya Eco Park project (Jan 2020 to December 2024)	This project is also contributing to 15.1.2			
2020, protect and prevent the extinction of threatened species				ha. Wildlife corridor identification and plantation-5,000 ha. Prey and predator survey in Sundarban. Identification of wildlife habitat and	Infrastructure Development of social forestry, Capacity Building and Plantation of Endangered native Species Project (July 2023 to June 2028).	4984.60			
				corridors	Upgradation of Red List of Wildlife of Bangladesh, (July 2023 to July 2026).	322.02			
					Community based endangered wildlife Conservation and Habitat Development of South western Region, (July 2023 to July 2028).	1721.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
15.6 Promote fair and equitable sharing of the benefits arising from the utilization of genetic resources and promote appropriate access to such resources, as internationally agreed	15.6.1 Number of countries that have adopted legislative, administrative and policy frameworks to ensure fair and equitable sharing of benefits	Lead: MoEFCC	MoA; MoFL; MoST		To be untaken: • Revised NBSAP		Bangladesh has adopted legislative, frameworks to ensure fair and equitable sharing of benefits as Bangladesh has promulgated Bangladesh Biodiversity Act, 2017 associated with access to genetic resources and the fair and equitable sharing of benefits	Bangladesh Biodiversity Act, 2017	
15.7 Take urgent action to end poaching and trafficking of protected species of flora and fauna and address both demand and supply of illegal wildlife products	15.7.1: Proportion of traded wildlife that was poached or illicitly trafficked	Lead: MoEFCC	LJD; MoFL; SSD	Base line data development	Sustainable Forestry and Livelihood Project (SUFAL), (July 2018 to June 2023). Sustainable Management & ecotourism Development of Madhupur National park by engaging local and indigenous people (1st revised) project (July 2018 to June 2022). Support to the management of the Sundarban mangrove forest (SMP II) Project (May 2019 to June 2023).	This project is also contributing to indicator 15.1.1, 15.2.1 & 15.4.1 This project is contributing to indicator 15.1.1. This project is contributing to indicator 15.1.1.		1.Offence Detection (informer) reward rules, 2020 assented by lain ministry in 4th November, 2020. 2. The process of amending the Wildlife (Conservation and Protection)	

SDG Targets	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3DG largets	Indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Elephant Conservation project (July 2023 to June 2026). Community based endangered wildlife Conservation and Habitat Development of South western Region, (July 2023 to June 2028).	488.00 This project is contributing to indicator 15.5.1		Act, 2012 has been adopted 3. Work is underway to formulate 3 rules (Crabs and Crab products production and management rules, Bangabandhu National Award for conservation of wildlife and biodiversity rules and Wildlife victim's compensation rules). 4. Work is underway to formulate Snake Farm Management Rules.	
Target 15.8. By 2030, introduce measures to prevent the introduction and significantly	Indicator 15.8.1: Proportion of countries adopting relevant national	Lead: MoEFCC	MoA; MoFL	The implementation of environmental standards and compliance	Sustainable Forestry and Livelihood Project (SUFAL), (July 2018 to June 2023).	This project is also contributing to indicator 15.1.1, 15.2.1, 15.4.1 & 15.7.1	-	1.Assessment of Invasive Alien species completed in 5 PA.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
reduce the impact of invasive alien species on land and water ecosystems and control or eradicate the priority species	legislation and adequately resourcing the prevention or control of invasive alien species				Community Partnership to Strengthen Sustainable Development Programme (COMPAS) (July 2023 to June 2028).	This project is also contributing to indicator 15.1.1,		2. Based on Assessment management strategy will be developed.	
15.9 By 2020, integrate ecosystem and biodiversity values into national and local planning, development processes, poverty reduction strategies and accounts	Indicator 15.9.1 (a) Number of countries that have established national targets in accordance with or similar to Aichi Biodiversity Target 2 of the Strategic Plan for Biodiversity 2011–2020 in their national biodiversity strategy and action plans and the progress reported towards these targets; and (b) integration of biodiversity into national accounting and reporting systems,	Lead: MoEFCC	GED; LGD; SID	Develop more bilateral and multilateral engagements The implementation of environmental standards and compliance	Support to the management of the Sundarban mangrove forest (SMP II) Project (May 2021 to April 2024). Sundarban Tiger Conservation Project, (April 2022 to March 2025) Ecosystem Restoration and Biodiversity Conservation of Botanical Garden and Eco park, Chittagong Project (July 2023 to June 2026) Conservation of Khayachara Jharna to Facilitate Eco-tourism in Baroidhala National Park Project, (July 2023 to June 2026)	This project is contributing to indicator 15.1.1. & 15.2.1 This project is also contributing to indicator 15.1.2	National Biodiversity Strategy and Action Plan for Bangladesh 2016-2021 included target no.2 (By 2021, Assessment of valuation of goods and services of major ecosystems will be furnished towards integration into national accounting system) accordance with Aichi Biodiversity Target of the Strategic Plan for Biodiversity 2011-2020.	Biodiversity Strategy and Action Plan for Bangladesh 2016-2021	

CDC T	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ ´ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	defined as implementation of the System of Environmental-Economic Accounting				Biodiversity Conservation and development of Chunati Wildlife Sanctuary and Bashkhali Eco park Project (July 2023 to June 2026) Biodiversity Conservation and Ecotourism development in Patuakhali and Barguna District Project (July 2023 to June 2026). Development of Lalmai Botanical Garden and Biodiversity Conservation of greater Cumilla district, (July 2023 to June 2026). USAID Ecosystem Activity (July 2023 to June 2028)	490.00 481.00 437.25			
	15.b.1 (b) revenue generated and finance mobilized from biodiversity- relevant economic instruments	Lead: FD Co-lead: MoEFCC	MoFA; IRD (NBR)	Develop a proper accounting system for calculating the financing More bilateral and multilateral engagement	To be collaborated with the Finance Division for calculating the budget mobilization				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th rgets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026- FY2030)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
15.c: Enhance global support for efforts to combat poaching and trafficking of protected species, including by increasing the capacity of local communities to pursue sustainable livelihood opportunities	15.c.1: Proportion of traded wildlife that was poached or illicitly trafficked.	Lead: MoEFCC	LJD; MoFL;SSD	Scale-up alternative income generating activity for forest dependent communities-55,000 nos. families.	Elephant Conservation project (July 2023to June 2026).	This project is also contributing to indicator 15.7.1		The process of amending the Wildlife (Conservation and Protection) Act, 2012 has been adopted	

MINISTRY OF DISASTER MANAGEMENT AND RELIEF (MoDMR)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Ta Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
11.5 By 2030, significantly reduce the number of deaths and the number of people affected and substantially decrease the direct economic losses relative to global gross domestic product caused by disasters, including waterrelated disasters, with a focus on protecting the poor and people in vulnerable situations.	11.5.1 Number of deaths, missing persons and directly affected persons attributed to disasters per 100,000 population	Lead: MoDMR Co-Lead: MoEFCC	SSD; MoInf; PTD; SHED; TMED; MoEWOE; MoFood; HSD; MEFWD; MoSW; MoFL; MoWR; LGD; MoLWA; MoWCA; BB; SID; MoA	(1) Increase the number of usable cyclone shelters	(1) Strengthening of the Ministry of Disaster Management and Relief (MoDMR) Program Administration (3rd Rev) (01/07/2013-30/06/2024)	3500.80	(1) Disaster and post-disaster emergency safe water supply and sanitation management (01/04/2021-30/06/2026)	(1) National Volunteers Policy (2) EGPP Policy (3) Revised SOD (4) National TR policy.	
	11.5.2 Direct economic loss in relation to global GDP, damage to critical infrastructure and number of disruptions to basic services, attributed to disasters	Lead: MoDMR	SSD; MoS; MoWR, MoD; HSD; MEFWD; SID	(2) Develop Guidelines for Risk Reduction as Mentioned in revised SoD	(2) National Resilience Programme (DDM Part) (01/01/2018- 31/12/2022)	36193.20	(2) Hower Risk Management (01/07/2022- 30/06/2026)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Ta Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				(3) Increase the number of housing with disaster resilient habitats and communities assets	(3)Construction of Herring Bone Bond (HBB) Road for sustainable rural earthen Road (2nd Phase) (1st Revised) (01/01/2019- 30/06/2025)	33472.37	(3)Providing Gender Responsive Support to Local and Forcefully Displaced Myanmar Citizens. (21/03/2023-30/06/2026)		
				(4) Decrease the number of deaths, missing persons and directly affected persons attributed to disasters per 100,000 population	(4)Project for Capacity Enhancement on Formulation and Implementation of Local Disaster Risk Reduction Plan (1st Revised) (01/07/2021- 30/06/2025)	39689.60	(4) Project to take lightning prevention measures to prevent loss of life due to lightning in the 15 most lightning prone districts of the country. (01/07/2023-30/06/2028)		
				(5) Develop an effective legal framework that offers the SoD a legal Footing	(5) Emergency Multi- sector Rohingya Crisis Response January, 2018 to June 2023)	5992.025	·		
				(6) Develop and imple-ment effec-tive measures to mitigate disasters	(6) Urban Resilience Project (DDM Part) (01/07/2015- 30/04/2023)	1231.50			

	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				(7) Develop adaptive research on disaster and climatic is-sues	(7) The Disaster Risk Management Enhancement Project (01/04/2017- 30/06/2025)	4667.00			
				(8) Improve guidelines for Disaster Shelter Management	(8) Construction of Flood Shelter in the Flood Affected and River Prone Area- 3rd Phase (01/01/2018- 30/06/2025)	15074.30			
					(9) Construction of District Go down Cum Disaster Management info Center (1st Revised) (01/01/2018- 31/12/2023)	1439.30			
					(10) Construction of Bridge/Culvert up to 15 meters on the Rural Roads ((01/01/2019- 30/06/2024)	65452.66			
					(11) Construction Renovation and Development of Mujib Killa (01/07/2018- 31/12/2025)	19974.70			
					(12) pocurement of Equipment for Search Rescue Operation and Emergency Communication for Earthquake and Other Disaster (Phase III) (01/11/2020- 30/10/2025)	22759.91			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					(13) Multipurpose search and rescue boat collection maintenance and operation for rescue activate (01/04/2022-30/06/2024) (14) National Disaster Management Research and Training Institute Construction Project (Phase-1). (01/02/2023-30/06/2025)	200.014 470.00			
					(15) Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib CPP Bhawan (01/10/2021- 30/06/2026	450.00			
					(16) Construction of National Headquarters, Bangladesh Red Crescent Society (01/10/2021- 30/06/2025	480.00			

MINISTRY OF WATER RESOURCES (MoWR)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026- FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
6.5 by 2030 implement integrated water resources management at all levels including through trans boundary cooperation as appropriate.	6.5.1 Degree of integrated water resources management implementa- tion (0-100)	Lead: MoWR Co-Lead: MoFA	GED; LGD	Increasing water use efficiency in crop production and enhance the utilization of surface water irrigation.	Kumar River Re- excavation Project. (1st revised) (July, 2016 to June, 2023)	2833.57	Establish of environmental flow requirement for the Ganges, Jamuna, Teesta, Dharala rivers.	Enacting policy directives in the planning and implementa-tion of all BWDB's project (presently practicing in some projects).	
				Continuing and strengthen river dredging to increasing storage capacity and sustainable river management.	Charbaria area protection project from erosion of Kirtankhola River in Sadar upazila of Barisal district. (1st revised) (July, 2017 to June, 2023)	3709.86	Master plan of river re- excavation/ dredging including river management.	Enacting application of policy directives in planning and implementation of LGED, BADC, DAE, DoF and BIWTA projects.	
				Protecting riverbank from erosion through inte-grated long terms measures.	Southwest Area Integrated Water Resources Planning & Management Project. (1st revised) (July, 2015 to June, 2022)	4821	Assessment of present and future water resources requirement for Ganges and Brahmaputra Basin.	Enacting and monitoring application of policy directives in planning and implementa-tion of LGED, BADC, DAE, DoF, BIWTA and all relevant organization's projects.	

SDG Targets	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
	Indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Ensuring con-junctive use of surface and ground water for sustainable irrigation, se-curing groundwater conser-vation.	Rehabilitation of Char- Bagadi Pump House and Hajimara Regulato under Chandpur Irrigation Project. (January, 2019 to June, 2021)	1174.6	Development of an Integrated Water Resources Management Plan focusing on Ganges Barrage Project.	Evaluation of the application of the policy directives.	
				Strengthening regional and international cooperation for basin wide water resources development and manage-ment of trans-boundary river.	Coastal Embankment Improvement Project (Phase I) (1st revised) (June, 2013- June, 2022)	32800	Preparation of Master Plan for Integrated Development of the Brahmaputra Basin.	Review and development of future plan.	
				Preventing of salinity intrusion through augmenting the freshwater flow in the southwest region including the Sundarbans	Protection of Katakhal Bazar in Harina Ferry Ghat area and Char Bhairabi area of Chandpur district from erosion of Meghna River. (1st revised) (July, 2017 to June, 2021)	1902.27	Strengthen flood control embankment along the Ganges and Brahmaputra River.	Preparation of rules and by-laws of Water Act.	
				Developing modern early warning systems to minimize economic losses from flood and other disasters;	Gorai river dredging and bank protection project. (1st revised) (October, 2018 to June, 2022)	6294.33	River Dredging for conserving Water and Sustainable Water Management in the river system of Bangladesh.	Approval of rules.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	FY2030) 7	8	9
				Adapting of climate change mitigation strategies;	Madhumati- Nabaganga sub- project rehabilitation and Nabaganga river re-excavation / dredging project and environmental balance maintenance project. (January, 2019 to June, 2021)	3036.09	Establish environmental flow requirement for the Surma, Kushiyara, Manu, Feni, Khowai, Old Brahmaputra rivers.	Enactment of laws by majority of organizations.	
				Rain water harvesting;	Waterlogging removal and Sustainable Water Management Project in Bhairab River Basin. (July, 2016 to June, 2021)	2728.15	Development of an Integrated Water Resources Management Plan for Meghna Basin.	Ensure application of laws by major organizations (BWDB, LGED, BADC, DoF, DAE, and BIWTA).	
				Implementing integrated coastal zone management strategies;	Bhairab River Re- excavation Project (Phase II) (August, 2020 to June, 2023)	2375.62	Establish environmental flow requirement for the remaining trans-boundary rivers.	Ensure application of laws by major organizations (BWDB, LGED, BADC, DoF, DAE, and BIWTA).	
				Strengthening capacities of the institution in the water resource management;	Bank protection project from Dhulia launch ghat of Baufal upazila of Patuakhali district to Durgapasha of Bakerganj upazila of Barisal district from erosion of Tentulia river (January, 2020 to June, 2022).	7122.1	Target to conclude Teesta and Feni water sharing agreement.	Ensure enforcement of all prepared rules and by-laws by major & other organizations.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Mainstreaming Valuing Water into Public Investment Decision Mak-ing in collabo-ration with Planning Commission to allow for fu-ture invest-ment decisions which further support sus-tainable water resources management and thus sus-tainable eco- nomic devel-opment;	Improvement of Drainage System of Polders 1, 2, 6-8 and 6-8 (Extension) of Satkhira District (October, 2019 to June 2023)	4752.61	Preparation of draft framework agreement for other trans- boundary rivers.	Ensure review and revision.	
				Identifying and demon-strating options to incorporate Valuing Water into private sector decision making in or-der to lead to more sustainable investment and operation-al choices.	Kopotaksh River Waterlogging Removal (Phase II) Project (April, 2019 to June, 2024)	5310.7	Program for Implementation of Rationalized Water Related Interventions in Gumti - Muhuri Basin.	Ensure preparation and approval of the NWRP.	
				Continuing and strengthen river dredging to enhance navigability and to facilitate water transportation;	Char Development and Settlement Project (Bridging) (additional funding) (July, 2020 to June, 2023)	2636.75	Program for Implementation of Rationalized Water Related Interventions in Gorai-Passur Basin.	Ensure implementation of the plan by major relevant organization.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Protection of Pakertaha and Baliajuri Union under Madarganj upazila of Jamalpur district and Jamthal of Kajla union under Sariakandi upazila of Bogra district from erosion of Jamuna River. (April, 2020 to June, 2023)	5847.22	Rationalization of Polders in Baleswar - Tentulia Basin.s	Ensure excavation/ dredging of rivers and channels identified in the NWRP.	
					Right bank protection project of Padma River in Naria and Jajira upazilas of Shariatpur district. (1st revised) (October, 2017 to June, 2023)	15348.81	Rationalization of Polders in Gorai - Passur Basin.	Engage more organizations to achieve implementation of the consistently.	
					Project for development of land recovered from erosion of Jamuna River and protection of proposed economic zone in Sirajganj district. (1st revised) (January, 2018 to June, 2023)	6361.76	Program for Implementation of Rationalized Water Related Interventions in Baleswar-Tentulia Basin.	Ensure periodical review and revision of the plan.	
					Reservation project of left bank of Padma River from Majhirchar under Dohar upazila of Dhaka district to Moksedpur via Narisha Bazar. (October, 2018 to June, 2024)	20113.1	Rationalization of Polders in Gumti - Muhuri Basin.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Protection of right bank of Brahmaputra River in Bairagihat and Chilmari port areas under Chilmari and Ulipur upazilas of Kurigram district. (1st revised) (January, 2019 to June, 2023)	4523.9	Structural interventions for managing sea level rise: preparatory surveys & studies.		
					Protection of Na- wapara area from erosion of right bank of Padma River and Charatra area from erosion of Padma left bank in Naria upazila of Shariatpur district. (September, 2019 to June, 2023)	5572.4	Development of Climate Smart Integrated Coastal Resources Database (CSICRD).		
					Protection of priority areas of Bangladesh on the left bank of river Ganga in Charghat and Bagha upazilas of Rajshahi district from river erosion. (January, 2020 to June, 2023)	7222.42	Construction of Ganges Barrage and Ancillary Works.		
					Right bank protection of river Jamuna from Munshiganj to Khan- pura and from Kazir- hat to Rajdhardia in Bera upazila of Pab-na district. (January, 2020 to June, 2023)	4331.03	Improvement of drainage network, flood control and solid waste management for Khulna City.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)		column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026- FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Protection of Char-bagdanga and Shah-jahanpur areas of Chapainawabganj district from erosion of Padma River. (July, 2019 to June, 2023)	5661.22	Project for improvement of storm water drainage facilities in the city corporation area.		
					Protection of Goghat of Kamarjani union under Sadar upazila of Gaibandha district and Khanabari and surrounding areas of Sreepur union of Sundarganj upazila from erosion of Brahmaputra River. (July, 2020 to June, 2023)	4048.12	Expansion and Modernization of Network & Tools for Groundwater Monitoring Including National Coordination Mechanism.		
					Protection of Katlamari of Fulchhari upazila of Gaibandha district and Govinda and Haldia area of Saghata upazila from erosion of Jamuna river (January, 2020 to December, 2023)	7985.3	Rationalization of Polders in Chittagong Coastal Plain.		
					Reservation of Singrabari, Patgram and Baikhola areas under Kazipur upazila of Sirajganj district from erosion of Jamuna river (October, 2020 to June 2023).	5600.75	Prospects for Promoting Soil Conservation and Watershed Protection in CHT.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
				_		, ,	FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	Drainage system improvement project in Dhaka-Narayanganj-Demra (DND) area. (2nd revised) (July, 2015 to June, 2023)	6.2	Flow control and water stor-age structures for water availability in the dry season.	8	9
					Flood control and drainage system de- velopment project to remove waterlogging in Noakhali area. (Ju-ly, 2016 to June, 2023)	32498.85	Revitalization and Restora-tion of Atrai rivers.		
					Canal re-excavation to remove waterlog- ging in Begumganj, Chatkhil, Senbagh and Sonaimuri upazi-las of Noakhali dis-trict (October, 2020 to June, 2023)	7186.57	Program for Implementa-tion of Rationalized Water Related Interventions in Upper Meghna Basin.		
					Mahananda river dredging and rubber dam project in Sadar upazila of Chapainawabganj district. (1st revised) (October, 2017 to June, 2023)	1825.84	Management of Commer- cially Important Wetland Ecosystem.		
					Reservation of left bank from erosion of Brahmaputra river and dredging from Ghughumari of Rou-mari upazila of Ku-rigram district to Phuluar Char Ghat and from Rajibpur upazila Sadar (Mem-bar Para) to Mo-hanganj Bazar. (1st revised) (October, 2018 to June, 2023)	6080.9	Improvement of Urban Drainage in District and Upazila level municipalities of Bangladesh.		

SDC Tougata	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Domonico
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					River bank protection in Jaldhaka upazila for straightening Charalkata river in Kishoreganj upazila of Nilphamari district and protection of flood control em-bankment of Buritista river. (1st re-vised)(April, 2019 to June, 2023)	1475.6	Development/ Improvement of Multi-purpose Disaster Shelters and its Manage- ment Information System (MDS & MIS).		
					Left and right bank protection including flood control of Dhar-la river under Ku- rigram Sadar, Rajar-hat and Fulbari upazi-las of Kurigram dis-trict. (March, 2020 to June, 2023)	5950	Dynamic Climate Smart Knowledge Portal and Hy- dro-geological Database for MoWR and BWDB.		
					Construction of inte-grated water control structure in Punarbhaba river for the purpose of supplementary irrigation in dry season at Gemaripur under Sadar upazila of Dinajpur district. (2nd revised) (October, 2016 to June, 2021)	536.69	Climate Resilient Livestock Production.		

SDC Towns	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Damad
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ ´ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Rehabilitation of Di- najpur city protection under Sadar upazila of Dinajpur district and Dhepa, Punarbhaba and Garveshwari river system dredging / ex-cavation project ad-jacent to Dinajpur city (January, 2020 to June, 2023)	3272.73	Program for Implementa-tion of Rationalized Water Related Interventions in Dhaleswari Basin.		
					Bengali-Karatoya- Fuljor-Hurasagar river system dredging / re- excavation and bank conservation project in Bogra, Gaibandha and Sirajganj districts. (January, 2019 to June, 2024)	23356	Construction of Super Dyke along the Coast of Mirsarai, Chattogram to Cox's Bazar		
					Bank protection work on both banks of river Atrai under Dhamair-hat, Patnitala and Mahadevpur upazilas of Naogaon district, dam repair, canal re-excavation and regu-lator repair, drainage and irrigation project (July 2020 to June 2023).	1794.71	Construction of Super-Dyke along the Coastline of Greater Noakhali (Laxmi-pur- Noakhali-Feni).		

CDC T	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ ´ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Rehabilitation of Pol-ders 67/A, 67, 67/B and 68 along the Naf River in Ukhia and Teknaf Upazilas to improve border securi-ty at Bangladesh-Myanmar in Cox's Bazar District. (1st revised) (October, 2017 to June, 2025)	3686.6			
					39. Flood control, drainage, irrigation and dredging of Bankkhali river in Cox's Bazar district. (1st revised) (August, 2016 to June, 2021)	1954.4			
					Rehabilitation project of Polder No-62 (Patenga), Polder No- 63/1 (Anwara), Polder No-63 / 1B (Anwara and Patia) in the coastal area of Chit- tagong District. (2nd revised) (May, 2016 to June, 2023)	5772.39			
					Bangladesh Economic Zone Authority (BEZA) Flood Control Road Kam Embankment Protection and Drainage Project in Mirshwarai Upazila of Chittagong District. (1st revised) (July, 2016 to June, 2023)	16574.25			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Riverbank protection project in Hathazari and Raozan upazilas of Chittagong district to protect different areas from erosion on both banks of Halda river. (2nd revised) (January, 2017 to December, 2023)	3497.4			
					Conservation of San-gu and Dolu river banks in Lohagarh and Satkania upazilas of Chittagong district. (1st revised) (October, 2017 to June, 2023)	3548.65			
					Bank protection of Karnafuli and Ich- hamati rivers and other canals including Shilak canal in Rangunia and Boalkhali upazilas of Chittagong district and in Kaptai upazila of Rangamati district. (December, 2018 to June, 2023)	3989.06			
					Flood Control, Removal of waterlogging and Drainage Development Project in Chittagong Metropolitan. (February, 2019 to June, 2023)	16207.35			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
	_	_		_			FY2030)	_	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1 Flood Management and Livelihood Im- provement Project in Haor Area (BWDB Part) (2nd revised) (July, 2014 to June, 2023)	6.2 9975.5	7	8	9
					Re-excavation project of Titas river (Upper) under Brahmanbaria district. (September, 2015 to June, 2023)	1558.82			
					Land level elevation, wave protection and bank protection pro-ject of Mithamain army station to be constructed under Mithamin upazila of Kishoreganj district. (October, 2018 to June, 2023)	3049.47			
					Reservation project of left bank of Meghna river at Rajapur in Sarail upazila of Brahmanbaria dis-trict. (1st revised) (Ju-ly, 2018 to June, 2023)	455.5			
					Left bank reservation project of Meghna river from Barikandi to Dharabhanga MP embankment of Nabinagar upazila. (April, 2019 to June, 2023)	710.91			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tan Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	FY2030) 7	8	9
1	2	3	4	5	Protection of Right bank of Surma river in Dashgram area of Mughalgaon union under Sylhet Sadar upazila and left bank of Surma river in Mahatabpur and Raja-pur pargana areas under Bishwanath upazila of Sylhet dis-trict. (July, 2019 to June, 2023)	1350.4	,	0	7
					River bank protection in Doara Bazar Upazila Parishad Complex, Laxmibaur and Betura areas on the right bank of Surma river under Doara Bazar and Chatak upazilas of Sunamganj district. (October, 2019 to June, 2023)	1916.72			
					River bank Protection on both sides of Kushiyara River in front of Bibiana pow- er plants in Habiganj district. (January, 2020 to June, 2023)	5734.78			
					Moulvibazar Sadar, Rajnagar and Ku-laura Upazila Protec-tion Project from Ero- sion of Manu River (January, 2020 to June, 2023)	9962.83			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Border River Conservation and Development Project. (1st revised) (July, 2017 to June, 2023)	5141.6			
					Right bank protection and dredging of Pad- ma river under Char- bhadrasan upazila of Faridpur district. (1st revised) (July, 2018 to June, 2023)	2922.28			
					Arial Khan river bank conservation and dredging project under Shibchar upazila of Madaripur district. (October, 2019 to June, 2023)	3944.75			
					Irrigation Management Improvement Investment Program (IMIIP), Tranche-1: Muhuri Irrigation Pro-ject (MIP). (2nd re-vised) (July, 2014 to June, 2023)	5801.41			
					Strengthening Water Science Information Services and early warning systems (Component-B). (1st revised) (July, 2016 to June, 2023)	3364.44			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
	mulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Purchase of dredging and ancillary equip- ment for river dredg- ing in Bangladesh. (3rd revised) (July, 10-December 2023)	9533.02			
					Procurement of small size vessels to increase the capacity of the Ministry of Water Resources and agen- cies. (January, 2019 to June, 2023)	484.07			
					Re-excavation of small rivers, canals and reservoirs within 64 districts. (Novem-ber, 2018 to Decem-ber, 2023) (phase-1)	22711.37			
					63. Titas River (Lower Titas) Re- excavation Project in Titas and Homna Upazilas of Comilla District (July, 2020 to December, 2023)	762.51			
					Implementation of permanent river pro-tection works to pro-tect Hosnabad Bazar, Launch Ghat and adjoining areas of Gournadi Upazila of Barisal District from erosion of Arial Khan River (December, 2020 to June, 2023)	418.4			

CDC T	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/´ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Re-excavation of khals to remove wa-terlogging in Begumganj, Chatkhil, Senbagh and Sonai-muri upazilas of Noakhali district (Oc-tober, 2020 to June, 2023).	718.65			
					Protection of Doulat- khan Pouroshova, Charpata union Chakighat and others vulnerable areas from erosion of Meghna River in Bhola district. (October, 2020 to June, 2024)	5521.25			
					West Gopalganj Inte-grated Water Man-agement Project (phase-II). (October 2019 to June 2023)	1355.14			
					Bank Erosion Protection of Taraganj Ba-zer and adjacent area of Durgapur union under Kapashia Upazilla from Shital-okka River	307.93			
					Meghna river bank protection project to protect the hut area of Kader Pandit from bank erosion in Barakheri and Lu-dhuabazar under Ramgati and Kamal-nagar upazilas under Lakshipur district (Ju-ly, 2021 to June, 2025).	30899.70			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Flood Control, Drainage and Irrigation Project of Patia Upazila of Chittagong District July 2021 to June 2025	11583.6			
					Flood Relief and Ero-sion Prevention Pro-ject of Khutakhali Union under Chakaria Upazila of Cox's Ba-zar District (April, 2021 to June, 2023	319.125			
					Dudhkumar River Management and Development Project through Kurigram District (October, 2021 to June, 2025)	6926.8			
					Project to protect Katlamari under Phulchari Upazila of Gaibandha District and Gobindi and Hal-dia under Saghata Upazila from the breach of the right bank of Jamuna Riv-er (January, 2021 to December, 2023).	7985.304			
					Rangpur District Pir-ganj Upazila River Bank Conservation, Small Rivers, Canals Re-excavation and Flood Relief Project (October, 2021 to December, 2023)	1655.867			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Conservation work project on left bank of Teesta River at Mahishkhocha of Aditmari Upazila of Lalmonirhat District (January, 2022 to June, 2023	493.495			
					Rehabilitation and Expansion Project of Teesta Irrigation Pro- ject Command Area (July, 2021 to June, 2025)	14523.3			
					Dhepa, Punarbhaba and Tangon River Bank Conservation Project in Dinajpur District (October, 2021 to December, 2023)	1800.532			
					Rehabilitation of Tangon Barrage, Buri Dam and Bhulli Dam Irrigation Projects in Thakurgaon District, Riverside Conservation and Integrated Water Control Infrastructure Construction Project (July, 2021 to December, 2023)	2963.639			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Right Bank Conservation of Yamuna River and Strengthening of Betil Spur-1 and Enayetpur Spur-2 Project (July, 2021 to June, 2024) in Brahmangram-Hatpanchil and adjacent areas under Shahjadpur Upazila of Sirajganj District (July 2021 to June 2024)	6474.912			
					Right and Left Bank Protection Project of Kirtinasha River in Shariatpur District (July, 2021 to June, 2024)	3193.293			
					Implementation of permanent river bank protection works project to protect Hosnabad Bazar, Launch Ghat and adjacent areas of Gournadi Upazila of Barisal District from the breach of Arial Khan River (January, 2021 to June, 2023)	418.455			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					82.Rehabilitation of Polders 43/1 & 44B under Barguna Dis- trict and Vulnerable Area Protection from Payra River Erosion Project (January, 2022 to December, 2024)	7512.871			
					Daulatkhan Munici- pality and Chakighat under Daulatkhan Upazila of Bhola Dis- trict and other more vulnerable areas from Meghna River Erup- tion Protection Project (January, 2021 to June, 2024)	5225.632			
					Rehabilitation Project of Polder No-14/1 of Khulna District (July, 2021 to June, 2024)	11723.125			
					Polder No-15 Rehabil- itation Project of Sat- khira District (Janu-ary, 2021 to June, 2024)	10204.292			
					Climate Smart Agri- culture and Water Management Project (BWBD Part) (Janu-ary, 2022 to June, 2026)	11825.5			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th rgets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026- FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Flood and Riverbank Erosion Risk Man- agement Investment Program (FRERMIP)- Project 2 (January 2022 to December, 2025)	18030.7			
					Disaster Risk Management Extension Project (Component-I, Bapaubo Part) (January, 2022 to December, 2025)	7578.1			
					To be undertaken (Project Period as per DPP)				
					Diversion channel of Musapur regulator and left bank protec-tion project of Sandeep channel to protect Musapur clo-sure, regulator and adjoining area from erosion of Sandeep channel in Company-ganj upazila of Noakhali district (Oc-tober, 2020-June, 2023)	2074.81			
					Protection of left bank of Payra river at Baherchar under Dumki-Laukati sub- project under Patua- khali district project (April 2020 to June 2022).	1676.9			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tan Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Protection of banks of Bhairab and Atai riv-ers for preservation of Chandani Mahal Shelter Project under Barakpur-Dighalia project in Khulna dis- trict (January, 2019 to June, 2020).	404.37			
					Canal re-excavation and river bank protec- tion project in Tungi- para and Kotalipara upazilas of Gopalganj district (September, 2018 to June, 2021).	3056.96			
					Chandpur city protection and rehabilitation project (November, 2019 to June, 2022)	4208.13			
					Implementation of protective work to prevent infrastructure from erosion of Me-ghna river in nolerchar and caring char in Hatia upazila of Noakhali district (March, 2020 to June 2022).	3858.02			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					95. Flood control embankment and infrastructure construction project under Polder No-55 /2G under Baufal upazila under Patuakhali dis-trict (September, 2019-June, 2022).	4254			
					96. Rehabilitation Project of Polder No. 48, 48/1, 49 and 54 / A in Patuakhali Dis- trict (December, 2019 to June, 2024)	45824.11			
					Project to protect Sheikh Hasina Can- tonment area from erosion of Karkhana and Bighai and Payra rivers in Barisal dis- trict (July, 2020 to June, 2023)	8519.47			
					Protection of Charka- ua and Chadmari area from erosion of Kirthankhola river in Barishal sadar upazila of Barishal district (November, 2020 to June 2023)	3206.18			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and	achieve 8 th rgets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
					Period	(Million)	FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Removal of waterlogging from Amtali-Subandi-Chawra area under Polder No-43/1 in Amtali Upazila of Barguna (July, 2020 to June, 2022).	1213.51			
					Protection of Barisal Airport and adjoining valuable area under Babuganj Upazila of Barisal District, Abul Kalam Degree College area from erosion of Sugandha river and Mirganj Ferry Ghat, Mirganj Bazar area from erosion of Arial khan river (July, 2017 to June, 2020).	3649.26			
					Removal of waterlogging in Bhabadha and adjacent area (Phase-II). (September 2019 to Jun 2024)	8079.21			
					River bank protection of Meghna river and flood control project in Tajumuddin and Lalmohan Upazila of Bhola District. (Janu- ary, 2021 to June, 2024)	14854.1			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tan	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
	indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Rehabilitation of Polder no-14/1 of Khulna District under Satkhira O&M-2 (July 2020 to June 2024)	9619.56			
					Rehabilitation of Polder no-15 of Satkhira District. (July 2020 to June 2024)	10772.47			
					Rehabilitation of Polder no-31 in Dakop Upazila of Khulna District. (July 2020 to June 2023)	12446.6			
					Rehabilitation of Polder no-5 of Satkhira District. (August 2020 to June 2024)	36741.13			
					Rehabilitation of Pol-der no-13-14/2 of Khulna & Satkhira District. (August 2020 to June 2023)	15333.51			
					Urirchar-Noakhali cross Dam Project (July 2019 to June 2023)	5336.65			
					Disaster Risk Man- agement Enhance- ment Project (April, 2019 to December, 2024)	11544.73			
					Rehabilitation project of Barisal Irrigation Project.				

CDC Towards	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Damada
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Riverbank protection project in various river erosion affected areas including re-excavation / dredging of Bhairab, Atai, Rupsa, Hamkura, Bhadra and Gangrail river systems to alleviate waterlogging in Khulna district and adjoining areas (November, 2019 to June, 2022)	18691.5			
					Preservation of Morelganj Upazila Sadar and adjoining areas of Bagerhat district from erosion of Panguchi river and re-excavation of Bish-khali river (November, 2020 to June, 2023)	6630.03			
					Implementation of permanent river bank protection work to protect high risk areas of Narail from river erosion (July, 2020 to June, 2023)	6961.78			
					Implementation of riverbank protection work in risky part of Polder No. 35/1, 35/3 and Mongla- Ghashiakhali Channel of Bagerhat District (July, 2020 to June, 2023)	8659.76			

CD C T	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ ´ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					115. Meghna- Dhanagoda Irrigation Rehabilitation Project (July, 2020 to June, 2023)	454.66			
					116. Rehabilitation of Meghna-Dhanagoda Irrigation Project Infrastructure under Matlab Uttar Upazila of Chadpur District and protective Work with Dredging to Prevent River Erosion (October, 2019-June, 2024)	11239.28			
					Feasibility study of flood control, drain- age and irrigation pro- jects in Char Gopal-pur (Nalchar), Chatua and Jharnabhanga areas of Sadar and Mehediganj upazilas of Barisal district. (July 2020 – July 2021)	49.8			
					Project to protect old Hijla, Baushia and Harinathpur areas under Hijla upazila from erosion of Me- ghna river (January, 2021 to June, 2023)	5079.23			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Project to protect dif-ferent areas of Nal-chiti upazila of Jhalo-kati district from ero-sion of Sugandha river (July, 2019 to June, 2022)	6950.06			
					Protection of Amtali town and Arpangasia Ghatkhali market from erosion of pi- geon river including river dredging And sustainable water management project within Polder Nos. 43/1 and 44B under Barguna district (Jan- uary, 2021 to June, 2024)	7600.7			
					Protection of Bamna town and Ramna and Kalikabari launch ghats from erosion of Bishkhali river includ-ing river dredging And Sustainable Water Management Project within Polder No. 39/2A and 39/1D under Barguna district (January, 2021 to June, 2024)	8593.91			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tan Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
		3	4	5	Protection of Kakchi-ra Launch Ghat, Jin-tala, Kalmegh, Padma and Bazar from ero-sion of Baleshwar and Bishkhali rivers including excavation in Mathbaria And Sustainable Water Management Project within Polder No. 39/1A and 40/1 in Pirojpur district (January, 2021 to June, 2024) Protection of Betagi town, Fuljhuri launch ghat and Jangalia market from erosion of Bishkhali and Pay-ra rivers And Sustain-able Water Manage-ment	8284.8	,	8	y
					Project inside Polder No-41 / 6A and 41 / 6B & 41 / 7A under Barguna district (February, 2021 to June, 2024)				
					Project on Preservation of right bank of Jamuna River and strengthening of Betil Spar-1 and Enayetpur Spar-2 in Brahmangram-Hatpanchil and adjoining areas under Shahjadpur upazila of Sirajganj district (March, 2020 to June 2023).	6474.91			

SDG Targets	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3DO largets	Indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Project to protect Talbari area under Mirpur upazila of Kushtia district from erosion of Padma river (July, 2020 to June 2023).	9907.16			
					Left bank protection project of Padma river at various places under Louhjong and Tongibari upazilas of Munshiganj district downstream of Pad-ma Multipurpose Bridge (July, 2020 to June, 2022).	4050.68			
					Right bank protection and rehabilitation project of Jamuna river in Bogra district (April, 2019 to June, 2022)	8322.6			
					Protection of Haim char and Ishanbala Bazar, Alur Bazar and adjoining areas on the right bank of the Meghna River in Nilkamal and Ibrahimpur Unions in and Sadar Upazilas of Chadpur District from the erosion of the Meghna River (July, 2018 to June, 2022).	1163.05			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Protection of Gurinda Bazar, Daser Hat Ba-zar, Khaser Hat Ba-zar, Khaser Hat Ba-zar, Ananda Bazar in Chadpur and Chacra union, Shamburg area including newly opened gas field in Sonapur Union of Tozumuddin upazila, conservation of Betua launch ghat area un-der Char Fashion upazila and rehabilitation of river bank protection project (1st phase) in high risk area of Lalmohan upazila including Lalmohan canal dredging project of Bhola district (July, 2020 to June, 2024) River bank protection project to protect Barakheri under Ramgati upazila of Laxmipur district, Ludhuabazar under Banglabazar and Kamalnagar upazila, Kader Panditerhat and adjoining areas from continuous ero-sion of Meghna river (January 01, 2020 to June 30, 2024).	31972.27			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
	_			_			FY2030)		-
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Strengthening of pro-tective work on Sureshwar Darbar Sharif on the right bank of Padma river in Naria upazila of Shariatpur district and the surrounding area to protect from river bank erosion (Janu-ary, 2020 to June, 2021) 132. Repair of previously completed protective work along the left bank of Me-	489.61 1549.47			
					ghna river in Chandpur Sadar and Haimchar Upazila (July 2020 - June 2023). Majhirghat Zero Point	2482.14			
					Protection Project from erosion on right bank of Padma river in Jajira upazila of Shariatpur district (September, 2020 - June 2022)	2702.17			
					Sustainable Management of Brahmaputra-Jamuna River including Channelization and Riverbank Stabilization.	238290			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Flood and River Bank Erosion Risk Man- agement Investment Program (project-2)	31832.66			
					Left bank protection of Jamuna and Pad- ma River at different upazila of tees, Si- rajganj and Mani-kganj District.	74575.4			
					Protection from right bank erosion of Pad- ma River at Sadar, Pangsha, Kalukhali and Goalondo Upazila of Rajbari District.	16990.1			
					Project to establish International Institute of Water Resources Management and Research (January, 2021 to June, 2024)	7873.39			
					Postakhola Canton- ment Protection from Erosion of Buriganga River Project (May, 2020 to June, 2022)	241.39			
					Construction project of residential building and other facilities at BWDB's own com-pound in Dhaka (Jan-uary, 2021 to June, 2024)	2450.75			

	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Dhaka Circular Route: Easter By-pass" project.	20750			
					Flood Control, Drainage and Construction of Link Road to the Campus of Rabindra University, Bangladesh (Phase I) Project at downstream of Chalanbil (July, 2020 to June, 2023)	4449.7			
					Teesta River Comprehensive Management and Restoration Project (January 2020 - December 2024)	82103.05			
					Karatoya River Development Project (July, 2019 to June, 2024)	26655.4			
					Preservation of right bank of Jamuna and Hurasagar rivers in Bera upazila of Pab-na district and Shahjadpur upazila of Sirajganj district and flood control pro- ject on left bank of Hurasagar Karatoya river (January, 2019 to June, 2022)	12263.74			
					North Rajshahi Irrigation Project (July, 2013 to June, 2019)	16256.44			

SDG Targets	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
	Indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Dredging of major rivers flowing through Kurigram district to prevent floods and river erosion, increase navigability and land reclamation project (April, 2019 to June, 2021)	20056.8			
					Protection of both banks of choto Jamuna river in Badalgachhi upazila of Naogaon district (March 2020 to June, 2022)	499.29			
					Protection of Goghat of Kamarjani union under Sadar upazila of Gaibandha district and Khanabari and adjoining areas of Sreepur union of Sundarganj upazila from erosion of Brahmaputra river (July, 2020-June, 2023)	4017.94			
					Teesta Barrage Command Area Development Project (July, 2020 to June, 2024)	20200			
					North Rajshahi Irriga- tion Project	16256.44			
					Kurigram Irrigation Project (South & North Unit)	20742.68			

SDG Targets	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
_	Indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Flood control, drainage and irrigation pro-ject under Patiya upazila of Chittagong district (December, 2017 to June 2022)	3102.61			
					"Construction, Reconstruction, Renovation and Repair of Chittagong, Rangamati, Bandarban and Cox's Bazar BWDB Offices, Colonies and Other Infrastructure" Project (December, 2019 to June, 2021).	1120.9			
					Matamuhuri River Dredging and Bank Protection Project (March, 2017 to June, 2020).	4244.4			
					Protection of Kha- grachhari town and adjoining public infra- structure from river erosion (January, 2020 to June, 2022)	9142.53			
					Rehabilitation of damaged embank- ment at Kalapania, Musapur, Sarikaite & Mogdhara area of Polder-72 including Slope protection un-der Sandwip Upazila of Chattragram Dis-trict (May 2020 to June 2023)	5275.18			

SDG Targets	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3DG largets	Indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					River bank protection of Sangu river in Bandarban District (Phase-I)	499.99			
					River bank protection of Matamuhuri river in Bandarban District (Phase-I)	490.28			
					Providing Irrigation facilities through con- struction of Hydraulic Elevated Dam (HED)	3056.73			
					Rehabilitation of Karnaphuli Irrigation project (Halda unit part-1) in Fatikchhori upazila of Chatto-gram District. (De-cember 2017 to June 2021)	2539.93			
					River bank protection of Sangu and Mata- muhuri River of Bandarban District. (October 2020 to June 2022)	4042.06			
					Rehabilitation of Halda Extension Irrir-gation project in Hathajari Upazila of Chattogram District. (January 2018 to June 2021)	1590.8			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Comprehensive Study for Flood and Drain- age Management of Upper Meghna Basin with Bangladesh.	201.9			
					Irrigation and drainage system development project in Pur-badhala upazila of Netrokona district (January, 2021 to June, 2023).	2080.38			
					Dighalbak in Nabi-ganj upazila of Habi-ganj district and Markuli Bazar con-servation project in Baniachang upazila from the erosion on the left bank of Kushiyara river (No-vember, 18 to June, 21).	738.6			
					Left bank of Surma river in Sarifabad and North Khilgram areas under Zakiganj upazila of Sylhet dis-trict and left bank protection project of Kushiara river in the area from Velkona to Gayasi in Fenchuganj upazila (October, 2017 to June, 2021).	1462.03			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					River bank protection project in Baishakhi closure of Chapati haor, Tufankhali clo-sure of Baram haor, Boalia closure, Garmanchara closure and Dhal Bazar area on both banks of Kalni river under Dirai upazila of Sunamganj district (December, 2018 to June, 2020). Surma and Kushiyara river bank protection and development project under Za-kiganj upazila of Sylhet district (Janu-ary, 2020 to June 2023).	716.8			
					Khowai River System Development Project in Habiganj District (September, 2019 to June, 2023)	19560.3			
					Both bank erosion protection of kushiyara river in Habiganj, Sunamganj and Moulvibazar dis-tricts (January 2020 - June 2022)	10524.43			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					River protection work, wave protection and river dredging / canal re-excavation project to protect various river erosion affected areas in 10 upazilas of Kishoreganj district and 1 upazila of Habiganj district (January, 2020 to June, 2024)	1096.93			
					Causeway construction project to im-prove drainage sys-tem and navigation in Haor area (March, 2020 to June, 2023)	4948.2			
					Development of drainage system and prevention of early floods through river dredging and river bank protection in Haor area of Sunam- ganj district (October, 2020 to June 2024)	14120.8			
					River bank conserva- tion project to protect various eroded sites on the left and right banks of the old Brahmaputra river within Mymensingh district (July, 2020 to June, 2023)	5433.58			

CDC T	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ ´ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Project to protect Taraganj Bazar and adjoining areas of Durgapur Union under Kapasia Upazila of Gazipur District from erosion of Shitalaksha River (October, 2019 to June, 2021)	427.64			
					Re-excavation of Subhadhyakhal under Keraniganj upazila of Dhaka district and development and protection on both sides of the canal pro-ject (July 19 to June 2022)	12909.36			
					River bank protection project in Nawabganj of Dhaka district and Saturia, Ghior, Mani-kganj Sadao and Singair upazilas of Manikganj district from erosion of Kaliganga river (July, 2020 to December, 2022).	7079.83			
					Protection of Bachamara Bazar on the left bank of Jamuna river under Daulatpur upazila of Manikganj district and Baha-durpur, Ramkrishnapur and Dhulsura are-as on the left bank of Padmariver under Harirampur upazila from erosion project (July, 2020 to June, 2022).	495.77			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Gomti river dredging project for develop- ment of irrigation and drainage system in Comilla district (No- vember, 2018 to June, 2021)	3028.5			
					Left bank protection project of Brahmapu- tra river in Marich- archar and Battala area under Ish-warganj upazila of Mymensingh district (May, 2019 to June, 2021)	857.76			
					Re-excavation and beautification project of Louhjong river under Sadar, Delduar and Mirzapur upazi- las of Tangail district (November, 2020 to June, 2022).	1248.19			
					Protection of different areas including con-necting road of Sha-heed Bir Shrestha Munshi Abdur Rauf Memorial Museum from erosion on the left bank of Madhumati river and dredging project in Faridpur district (January, 2021 to June, 2024)	9633.23			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	211161611 (6)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026- FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Protection works on left bank of Meghna river at Chatalpar of Nasirnagar upazila and Panishwar of Sarail upazila of Brahmanbaria district (August, 2020-June, 2023).	2033.84			
					Titas river (Lower Titas) re-excavation project in Titas and Homna upazilas of Comilla district (July, 2020 to December 2022)	762.51			
					Integrated Water Management of Arial Beel under Na- wabganj and Dohar Upazilas of Dhaka District and Develop- ment Project for Drainage of Ichhama-ti River (July, 2019 to June, 2024)	2100.36			
					Right and left bank protection project of Kirtinasha river in Shariatpur district (November, 2020 to June, 2023).	3263.29			
					Climate Sensitive Ag-riculture and Water Management Project (March, 2020 to March, 2025)	11475			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Procurement of 35 dredgers and accesso- ries for capital dredg- ing and sustainable river management in Bangladesh (July, 2020 to June, 2025)	61421			
					Collection of 20 Amphibian Excavators with Cutter Suction Dredging Enclosure for Small River Dredg-ing in Bangladesh (January, 2018 to December, 2020)	1542.8			
					Construction of 9 dredger base in 9 zones of Bangladesh Water Development Board (July, 2020 to June 2023)	3275.41			
					Greening project for protection of dams, river banks and ca-nals of Bangladesh Water Development Board (July, 2020 to June, 2024)	2477.66			
					River bank protection of Agdighuliya gram and bazar area along the left bank of Dhaleshwari river & right bank of Bonshai river in Nagorpur Upazila of Tangail district.	455.63			

	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ ´ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Protection of infra- structure e.g. houses, school-college, Mas-jid-Mandir, Ashrayan project, etc. located Kaliganga and Dhaleshwari river of Manikganj sadar, Doulatpur, ghiour of Manikganj District.	494.34			
					Re-excavation of small rivers, khals and water bodies in 64 districts (Phase-2).	86423.61			
					Feasibility Study for Rehabilitation of Barisal Irrigation Pro- ject (BIP)	38.893			
					"Construction of Necessary Residential, Administrative and Other Physical Infrastructure at BWDB Establishments" Pro-ject	49.703			
					Feasibility study using mathematical model to protect newly formed economic zone in Bhuapur upazila from flooding and river erosion of Jamuna.				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					"Detailed Feasibility Study for Sustainable Management of the Lower Meghna River (Between the Padma- Meghna Confluence and Haimchar)."	77.6			
					Feasibility Study on Integrated Develop- ment of Goranchat- bari Retention Pond in Dhaka City	42.7			
					"An Investigation on the Causes of Em-bankment Failure (CEF) and Recom- mendations for Sus- tainable Solutions"	48.1			
					Freshwater Harvesting and Land Reclama-tion Char Kukri Muk-ri, Bhola, Bangladesh.	18,750.00			
					Development and Management of Kar- nafuli river basin (with Halda river).	2,44,96.33			
					Construction of Super Dyke along the Coast of Mirsarai, Chatto- gram to Cox's Bazar	475,598.00			
					Construction of Su- per-Dyke along the Coastline of Greater Noakhali (Laxmipur- Noakhali-Feni).	449293.2			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
	mulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Sustainable Management of Brahmaputra-Jamuna River including Channelization and River bank Stabilization. (Reach 1 & 2)	23782			
					Sustainable Management of Brahmaputra-Jamuna & Padma River including Channelization and River bank Stabilization (Reach 3 & 4)	208,927.69			
					Upper Meghna River Dredging & River Bank Protection Pro-ject. (From the Con-fluence of Surma & Kushiyara to Chandpur)	11000			
					Afforestation project along the embank- ment & River Bank Protection work	2477.7			
					Protection and devel- opment of Kuakata Sea Beach	5060.726			
					Protection and devel- opment of Coxsbazar Sea Beach	21696.43			

CDC Towards	SDG	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/	Damanda
SDG Targets	Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026- FY2030)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
6.6 By 2020, protect and restore water-related eco-systems, in-cluding mountains, forests, wet- lands, rivers, aquifers and lakes	6.6.1 Change in the extent of water- related ecosystems over time	Lead: MoWR	CD; MoCHTA; MoEF; MoFL; MoFA	The DoE has to apply its legal authority to recognize and manage any ecosystem as an Ecologi-cally Critical Area (ECA).	Bengali-Karatoya- Fuljor-Hurasagar river system dredging / re- excavation and bank conservation project in Bogra, Gaibandha and Sirajganj districts. (January, 2019 to June, 2023)	236535	Ghaghot River Restoration Project.	Industrial Water Use Policy	
				Maintain the inland river systems and ecosystems for fishery, sedi-ment transport, and inland shipping,	Kumar River Re- excavation Project. (1st revised) (July, 2016 to June, 2023)	28335.73	Restoration of four rivers around Dhaka city.		
				• protecting dry season water flows, restora-tion of habitat and fish spe-cies;	Gorai river dredging and bank protection project. (1st revised) (October, 2018 to June, 2023)	62943.31	Arial Khan River Restora-tion Project.		
				Integrated Coastal Fisher-ies Resource Management;	Madhumati- Nabaganga sub-project rehabilitation and Nabaganga river re- excavation / dredg-ing project and envi- ronmental balance maintenance project. (January, 2019 to June, 2023)	30360.94	Lower Boral River Restora-tion Project.		
				Maintenance of ecosystem health and management of pollution;	Bhairab River Re- excavation Project (Phase II) (August, 2020 to June, 2023)	23756.22	Revitalization and Restora-tion of Hurasagar and Atrai rivers.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	FY2030)	8	9
•	-	J	•	Coping with climate chang-es has yielded positive results	Flood control and drainage system de- velopment project to remove waterlogging in Noakhali area. (Ju-ly, 2016 to June, 2023)	32498.85	Revitalization of Karnafuli and establishment of con- nectivity with tributaries / distributaries to improve drainage system.		,
				Conserve and protect forest ecosystems for biodiversity and overall environmental stability,	Canal re-excavation to remove waterlog- ging in Begumganj, Chatkhil, Senbagh and Sonaimuri upazi-las of Noakhali dis-trict (October, 2020 to June, 2023)	7186.57	Revitalization of Sangu and Matamuhuri river and es- tablishment of connectivity with tributaries / distributar-ies;		
				Efforts will be made to re-duce the coverage of euca-lyptus trees which are not deemed suita-ble for Bang-ladesh.	Re-excavation of small rivers, canals and reservoirs within 64 districts. (Novem-ber, 2018 to Decem-ber, 2023) (phase-1)	227113.67	Detail study for conserva-tion of aquatic animals and biodiversity in the Mahesh- khali Channel.		
				Programmes will be taken to protect the threatened and endangered species of flora and fauna and the fragile ecosystems.	Re-excavation project of Titas river (Upper) under Brahmanbaria district. (September, 2015 to June, 2023))	15588.16	Restoration of Gojaria River		
				Half/reduce rate of salinity intrusion and mitigate im-pacts of salini-ty on human health and agroecosys-tem production.	Re-excavation of Arial Khan river, Haridoa river, Brah-maputra river, Paha-riya river, Meghna tributary river and old Brahmaputra tribu-tary river in Narsingdi district. (1st revised) (January, 2017 to June, 2023)	90341.76	Restoration of Gorai river (phase-III).		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Proper ecosys-tem manage-ment is re-quired to en-sure the sus-tainability of natural re-sources with-out hampering the livelihood of people de-pendent on the goods and ser-vices.	Karatoya River Development Project (July, 2019 to June, 2024)	266554	Dredging of Bhola River and re-excavation of Bish-khali khal under Bagerhat district.		
				Conduct as-sessment of ecosystem degradation in terms of heavy metal contam-ination and nutrient loss.	Teesta River Comprehensive Management and Restoration Project (January 2020 - December 2024)	82103.05	Re-excavation of Khapra-vanga- Chaplirdon River (Mahipur Channel) by dredger in Kolapara upazila under Patuakhali district.		
				Identification of wetland ecosystems significant for biodiversity to be declared and managed as ECAs.	Comprehensive Study for Flood and Drain- age Management of Upper Meghna Basin with Bangladesh.	2019	Restoration of Icchamoti River passing through Pab-na district.		
				Assessment of ecosystem degradation and mitigate impacts of drought in dry land Barind ecosystem	15. Khowai River System Development Project in Habiganj District (September, 2019 to June, 2023)	195603			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Valuation of goods and ser-vices provided by ecosystem and biodiversi-ty will be ac-complished towards inte-gration of the values into the national ac-counting sys-tem.	Re-excavation of small rivers, khals and water bodies in 64 districts (Phase-2).	864236.17			
				Polluting the ecosystems from all sources will, wherever pos-sible, be stopped or minimized	Pond Excavation project to supply potable drinking water in 19 coastal districts.	1000			
				An appropriate IT/ITeS busi-ness ecosystem has to be es-tablished					
				An innovation ecosystem comprising of required infrastructure, well trained human resources and supportive policy regime need to be es-tablished					
				Use of Science and Technology as a means of sustainable use of Environment, Ecosystem and Resources con-tribute to world pool of knowledge in Science and Technology					
				Support product innovation & creation ecosys-tem					

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS (MoFA)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/P (undertak undertaken) t FYP Goal: Project Title and Period	en/ to be to achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
6.5 By 2030, implement integrated water resources management at all levels, including through transboundary cooperation as appropriate	6.5.1 Degree of integrated water resources management 6.5.2 Proportion of transboundary basin area with an operational arrangement for water cooperation	Lead: MoWR Co-Lead: MoFA	GED; LGD	-Increase transboundary basin area with an operational arrangement for water cooperation (%) (Page 148) -Multi-track water diplomacy to be applied to prevent or peacefully resolve conflicts related to water availability (Page 331)	-	-	-Renewal of the Ganges Water Sharing Treaty, 1996 with India - Concluding the Interim Water Sharing Agreements for other common rivers with India -Enhancing water sector cooperation with India under Joint Rivers Commission mechanism -Cooperation with South Asian countries for Ganges- Brahmaputra- Meghna (GBM) Basin Management	- Bangladesh side would remain engaged with the Government of India on the relevant issues	
10.7 Facilitate orderly, safe, regular and responsible migration and mobility of people, including through the implementation of planned and well-managed migration policies	10.7.1 Recruitment cost borne by employee as a proportion of monthly income earned in country of destination 10.7.2 Number of countries with migration policies that facilitate orderly, safe,	Lead: MoEWOE Co-Lead: MoFA	SHED; TMED; SSD; MoInf; MoPA; MoCAT	-Providing information and anti-exploitation services through the embassies (Page 104) -Expand foreign employment market through 'overseas employment diplomacy'(Page 254)			-Migration Governance through Global Compact for Safe, Orderly and Regular Migration (GCM) -Humanitarian, development and legal aspects of migration under GCM framework, UN Migration	-National Reintegration Policy for Migrants to ensure dignified return and reintegration of expatriate workers - National Action Plan for GCM	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/P (undertak undertaken) t FYP Goal Project Title and Period	en/ to be to achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	regular and responsible migration and mobility of people 10.7.3 Number of people who died or disappeared in the process of migration towards an international destination 10.7.4 Proportion of the population who are refugees, by country of origin						Coordination Mechanism and Bangladesh Migration Governance Framework (MiGOF) -Coordination among stakeholders under Bangladesh Migration Compact Taskforce	-Amendment of the "Overseas Employment and Migrants Act- 2013" -Signing Mutual Recognition Agreement (MRA) with different countries and regional blocs -GCM Implementa- tion Action Plan	
10.c By 2030, reduce to less than 3 per cent the transaction costs of migrant remittances and eliminate remittance corridors with costs higher than 5 per cent	10.c.1 Remittance costs as a proportion of the amount remitted	Lead: FID Co-Lead: MoFA	MoEWOE	-Growing a better understanding amongst key policy makers, regulatory bodies, financial service providers and migrant groups to make assessments on flows, migration patterns, technology and other motivations (Page 252)					
12.1 Implement the 10-Year Framework of Programmes on Sustainable Consumption and Production Patterns, all countries taking	12.1.1 Number of countries developing, adopting or implementing policy instruments aimed at supporting the	Lead: GED Co-Lead: MoFA	MoEFCC; MoInd; FD; MoA; MoFL; MoFood	-Transition towards low-carbon and green economies (Page 500)					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Projects/Project Title and Period	en/ to be to achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
action, with developed countries taking the lead, taking into account the development and capabilities of developing countries	shift to sustainable consumption and production								
12.a Support developing countries to strengthen their scientific and technological capacity to move towards more sustainable patterns of consumption and production	12.a.1 Installed renewable energy- generating capacity in developing countries (in watts per capita)	Lead: ERD Co-Lead: MoFA	PD; IED; PID, MoInd; MoST	-Improve technology transfer and market access through FDI (Page 223)			-Cross-sector and multi-stakeholders collaborations throughout the world for transition towards low- carbon and green, circular economies		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/P (undertak undertaken) t FYP Goal Project Title and Period	en/ to be to achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
14.c Enhance the conservation and sustainable use of oceans and their resources by implementing international law as reflected in the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea, which provides the legal framework for the conservation and sustainable use of oceans and their resources, as recalled in paragraph 158 of "The future we want"	14.c.1 Number of countries making progress in ratifying, accepting and implementing through legal, policy and institutional frameworks, ocean-related instruments that implement international law, as reflected in the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea, for the conservation and sustainable use of the oceans and their resources	Lead: MoFA	MoEFCC; PSD; MoS; MoFL	-Explore the potential of the Blue Economy through a sustainable mechanism and identify adequate policies which will help formulate an optimal investment plan (Page 499)			-Growing involvement with global stakeholders e.g. International Maritime Organization (IMO), International Seabed Authority (ISA), Indian Ocean Rim Association (IORA) and Asia Pacific Coordinator in UNOV/ UNIDOEnhancing Marine Tourism -Research and Development on Offshore Energy, Renewable Energy and Blue Biotechnologies - Commercialization of sea-weed production	-Attracting/ Encouraging private sector to invest in Blue Economy- related sectors -Coordination on the issue of ensuring Ecosystem Services of Mangroves for sustainable livelihood -Supporting efforts for expansion of Ship Building and Recycling Industry -Extending support in the effort on prevention/ control of Marine Pollution- Implemen- tation of Marine Spatial Planning -Facilitating marine fisheries management	-Bangla- desh is currently serving as the President of the Council of the Interna- tional Seabed Authority (ISA) and the Chair of the Indian Ocean Rim Associa- tion (IORA)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/P (undertak undertaken) t FYP Goal: Project Title and Period	en/ to be to achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
								-Supporting the development of mariculture -Extending support to the development of infrastructure for Commercial Shipping	
15.c Enhance global support for efforts to combat poaching and trafficking of protected species, including by increasing the capacity of local communities to pursue sustainable livelihood opportunities	15.c.1 Proportion of traded wildlife that was poached or illicitly trafficked	Lead: MoEFCC Co-Lead: MoFA	LJD; SSD	-Protecting and conserving the Sundarbans (Page-509)			-Collaboration with India under the MoU on the Conservation of Sundarbans and Protocol on Trans-Boundary Conservation of Royal Bengal Tigers in Sundarbans under Bangladesh- India Joint Working Group Mechanism -Collaboration with India under Protocol signed between Bangladesh and India on Trans-boundary Conservation of Elephants	-Bangladesh side is looking forward to further intensify the existing collaborations with India	
16.8 Broaden and strengthen the participation of developing countries in the institutions of global governance	16.8.1 Proportion of members and voting rights of developing countries in international organizations	Lead: MoFA Co-Lead: ERD, FD	MoC	-The law of inheritance and personal laws should be reviewed to make them consistent with CEDAW (Page 754)			-Raising voice as the LDC Group's Spokesperson in different multilateral forum -Chair/Member in	-Policies/ Strategies/ actions need to be formulated on real-time demand basis,	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/P (undertak undertaken) t FYP Goal: Project Title and Period	en/ to be to achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							different Executive Bodies -Deputy Member of Governing Body of ILO (2022-2024) -Member of UN Human Rights Council 2023-25 -Serving as Chair of UN Peacebuilding Commission, top contributor to the peacekeeping operation -Active participation through G77+China Group, NAM, OIC at the UN -Visible and Impactful role at CVF and in UNFCCC COP processes for global climate action	considering the emerging and evolving global geopoliticsBangladesh vying for UNGA Presidency and UN Security Council 2030- 31	
17.9 Enhance international support for implementing effective and targeted capacity building in developing countries to support national plans to implement all the Sustainable Development Goals, including through North-South, South-South and triangular cooperation	17.9.1 Dollar value of financial and technical assistance (including through North-South, South-South and triangular cooperation) committed to developing countries	Lead: ERD Co-Lead: MoFA	GED; PMO; FD; MoPA	-Improve technology transfer and market access through FDI (Page 223) -Pursuing international accreditation of certification of skills and mutual recognition of skills (Page 255) -Build knowledge on hydro-diplomacy (Page 332)			-Effective Partnership with Development Partners for ensuring Foreign assistance	- Capacity building on development effectiveness	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Projects/Projects/Project Title and Period	en/ to be to achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
17.10 Promote a universal, rulesbased, open, non-discriminatory and equitable multilateral trading system under the World Trade Organization, including through the conclusion of negotiations under its Doha Development Agenda	17.10.1 Worldwide weighted tariff-average	Lead: MoC Co-Lead: MoFA	ERD; GED; IRD (NBR)	-Promotion of Economic Development Corridor (Page 549)			- Negotiations for including the provision of special and preferential treatments tailored for LDCs for a period of at least 12 years after graduation, and a transition period of equal duration under TRIPS Article 66.1		
17.11 Significantly increase the exports of developing countries, in particular with a view to doubling the least developed countries' share of global exports by 2020	17.11.1 Developing countries' and least developed countries' share of global exports	Lead: MoC Co-Lead: MoFA	BB; IRD; MoTJ	-Widen the range of destination markets for exports (Page 218) -Open border haats (Page 233) -Sign as many as PTAs, FTAs and continue efforts joining CEPA (Page 233) -Promotion of Economic Development Corridor (Page 549)			-Economic diplomacy to enhance market access as well as product and market diversification -Bilateral arrangements to increase the export volume -Regional integration (e.g. PTA, FTA) for enhancing share of global exports -Capacity building and technology transfer		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/P (undertak undertaken) t FYP Goals Project Title and Period	en/ to be to achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
17.12 Realize timely implementation of duty-free and quota-free market access on a lasting basis for all least developed countries, consistent with World Trade Organization decisions, including by ensuring that preferential rules of origin applicable to imports from least developed countries are transparent and simple, and contribute to facilitating market access	17.12.1 Weighted average tariffs faced by developing countries, least developed countries and small island developing States	Lead: MoC Co-Lead: MoFA	IRD	-Seek market access under various bilateral and regional trade and investment program (Page 220) -Improve technology transfer and market access through FDI (Page 223) -Sign as many as PTAs, FTAs and continue efforts joining CEPA (Page 233) -Promotion of Economic Development Corridor (Page 549)			-Working more closely with the international trade regimes and other legal frameworks for sustainable graduation in 2026 -Negotiations under WTO framework for enhancing market access as well as product and market diversification		
17.16 Enhance the Global Partnership for Sustainable Development, complemented by multi-stakeholder partnerships that mobilize and share knowledge, expertise, technology and financial resources, to support the achievement of the Sustainable Development Goals in all countries, in particular developing countries	17.16.1 Number of countries reporting progress in multi-stakeholder development effectiveness monitoring frameworks that support the achievement of the sustainable development goals	Lead: MoFA Co-Lead: ERD	GED; ICTD; SHED; TMED; MoST; MoC; IRD	-Improve technology transfer and market access through FDI (Page 223) -Multi-track water diplomacy to be applied to prevent or peacefully resolve conflicts related to water availability (Page 331) -Build knowledge on hydro-diplomacy (Page 332)			-Capacity building of diplomats on development effectiveness though participation in international symposiums, scholarships and merit based trainingsBangladesh to continue raising calls for continuing international		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/P (undertak undertaken) t FYP Goal: Project Title and Period	en/ to be to achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							support measures for graduating LDCs to make transition smoothBangladesh to work through various coalitions to press for climate financing, technologies and loss & damage supportBangladesh to remain a champion of multilateralism, meaningful international partnerships for development and effective representation of developing countries in global governanceLiaison with regional and international organizations on different issues -Promoting international partnership to achieve SDGs - South-South and Triangular Cooperation	-Capacity building of diplomats on development effectiveness -Bangladesh to continue working on sustained improvement of governance, human rights, labour rights, investment climate and internal resource mobilisation.	

MINISTRY OF COMMERCE (MoC)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
10.a Implement the principle of special and differential treatment for developing countries, in particular least developed countries, in accordance with World Trade Organization agreements	10.a.1 Proportion of tariff lines applied to imports from least developed countries and developing countries with zerotariff	MoC (lead) MoFA (Co- lead)		Attaining SDG targets and mitigating the impact of LDC Graduation (p-34)	Bangladesh Regional Connectivity project (BRCP-1) (January 2017- December 2023) Export Diversification	723.8 Million or 7238.00 Lac	To explore the Possibilities for more Action/ projects that would be beneficial to mitigate negative impact of international trade due to LDC	Action plans are being formulated for mitigating negative impact of international trade due to LDC	Trade related two Sub- committees under the guidance of Prime Minister's office are
17.10 Promote a universal, rules-based, open non-discriminatory and equitable multilateral trading system under the World Trade Organization, including through the conclusion of negotiations under its Doha Development Agenda	17.10.1 Worldwide weighted-tariff average	MoC (lead) MoFA (Co- lead)			and competitiveness Development project (EIF TEIR- II)(August 2018- June 2023) Diagnostic Trade Integration Study Update of Bangladesh	99.50 Million or 995.00 Lac	Projects: Bangabandhu Tea Building Project under proposal TAPP "Programme for Sustainability	graduation	working to implement the relevant national plans
8.2 Achieve higher levels of economic productivity through diversification, technological upgrading and innovation including through a focus on high-value added and labor intensive sectors	8.2.1 Annual growth rate of real GDP per employed person	MoC (lead) MoInd (co- lead) MoA (co- lead)			(February 2022- June 2023) Export Competitiveness for jobs (EC4j) (July 2017- June 2023)	or 170.00 Lac 10121.20 Million or 101212.00 Lac	in the Textile and Leather sector Industry in Bangladesh" project is now under process of approval		
17.11 Significantly increase the exports of developing countries, in particular with a view to doubling the least developed countries' share of global exports by 2020	17.11.1 Developing countries' and least developing countries' share of global export	MoC (lead) MoFA (Co- lead)			Bangladesh China Friendship Exhibition Centre (July 2015-December 2023)	13035.00 Million or 1303.50 Core			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Projudentaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	2	3	4	5	Extension of small Holding Tea Cultivation in the Chattagram Hill tracts (January 2016-December 2023) Eradication of Rural poverty by Extension of small holding Tea cultivation in Lalmonirhat (July 2015-December 2023) বাংলাদেশ ট্রেড এন্ড ট্যারিফ কমিশনের সক্ষমতা বৃদ্ধিকরণ (জানুয়ারি ২০২২-ডিসেম্বর ২০২৪) রপ্তানি উন্নয়ন ভবন নির্মাণ (মে ২০২২-এপ্রল ২০২৫)	99.935 Million or 999.35 Lac 65.2 Million or 652.00 Lac ৩৬.৮ মিলিয়ন বা ৩.৬৮ কোটি ২২০০.৩ মিলিয়ন বা	7	8	9
					মজুদ ক্ষমতা বৃদ্ধির লক্ষ্যে চটুগ্রাম, সিলেট ও রংপুর আঞ্চলিক কার্যালয়ের জন্য গুদাম নির্মাণ (১ম সংশোধিত) (জানুয়ারি ২০২০- ডিসেম্বর ২০২৩)	কোটি ২৮১.৫ বা ২৮১৫.০০ লক্ষ			

MINISTRY OF LABOUR AND EMPLOYMENT (MoLE)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Ta	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Target 8.5: By 2030, achieve full and productive employment and decent work for all women and men, including for young people and persons with disabilities, and equal pay for work of equal value	8.5.1 Average hourly earnings of female and male employees, by occupation, age and persons with disabilities 8.5.2 Unemployment rate, by sex, age and persons with disabilities	Ministry of Labour and Employ- ment (MoLE)	LPAD MoEWOE BFID(BB) MoFA MoInd MoSW MoWCA MoYS MOE SID	1. Protection of labour rights to organize and strive for decent wages and safe work environment 2. Strengthen Technical and Vocational Education and Training (TVET) programs to help people become semiskilled and skilled to become employed 3. Promotion of small enterprises in rural areas needs for creating higher income and employment 4. Support to women and the disabled in income generating activities 5. Disability benefit for working age population suffering from disability	Improve working conditions in the Ready-Made Garments Sector in Bangladesh Project (Phase II) [2018-2023] Bangladesh Project (Phase II) [2018-2023] Bangladesh Project (Phase III) [2018-2023] Bangladesh Project (Phase III) [2018-2023] Bangladesh Project (Phase III) [2016-2022] [2016-2022] [2016-2025] [2016-2025] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2021] [2017-2022]	24816.15 (PA) 3367.57 (GoB) 20358.38 (PA) 6602.07 (PA)	Industrial Workforce Development to Improve Industrial Productivity. (01-07-2022 TO 30-06-2025) (Proposed) Reconstruction and Modernization of Tongi Labour Welfare Centre (01-07-2023 TO 30-06-2026) (Proposed) Construction of National Labour Hospital Project, Tejgaon, Dhaka (Recommended) [2023-2026] (Proposed) Bangabondhu National Labor Institute project, Tongi [2023-2026] (Proposed) Project on Gender Equality and Women's Empowerment in the Workplace (Phase II) [2023-2025] (Proposed)	1. National Employment Policy-2022' has already been formulated to facilitate the responsible concern. 2. Bangladesh Labor Act 2006 (Amendment-2018) 3. Bangladesh ratified ILO convention 138 (Minimum age Convention, 1973) on 22 March 2022 4. Bangladesh ratified ILO Protocol 029 (Protocol 029 (Protocol of 2014 to the Forced Labour Convention) on 20 January 2022	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Ta	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Target 8.7: Take immediate and effective measures to eradicate forced labour, end modern slavery and human trafficking and secure the prohibition and elimination of the worst forms of child labour, including recruitment and use of child soldiers, and by 2025 end child labour in all its forms	8.7.1 Proportion and number of children aged 5-17 years engaged in child labour by sex and age	Ministry of Labor and Employment (MoLE)	MoEWOE MoFA MoHA MoWCA SID MoYS MoSW MoHFA MoC MoInd MoTJ	Instigation of the National Plan of Action for implementing the National Child Labour Elimination Policy 2010 Accessing working children learning opportunities in formal and nonformal facilities Develop short, medium and long term programs to eliminate child labour in Bangladesh Take effective measures to reduce child labour, and eliminate worst forms of child labour with a particular focus on child domestic workers, migrants, refugees and other vulnerable groups	Eradication of hazardous child labour in Bangladesh (4th Phase) [2018-2023]	28449.08 (GoB)	Elimination & Rehabilitation of Child Labor in Bangladesh [2023-2026] 25000.00 (GoB)		
Target: 8.8 Protect labour rights and promote safe and secure working environments for all workers, including	8.8.1 Frequency rates of fatal and non-fatal occupational injuries, by sex and migrant status	Ministry of Labour and Employment (MoLE)	MoEWOE MoFA; MoHA; MoWCA; SID;	Protection of labour rights to organize and strive for decent wages and safe working conditions	1) Modernization & Strengthening of DIFE and Establishment of Thirtheen Districts Office (1st Revised) (01- 07-2019 To 31-12-2022)	22943.86 (GoB)	1) Risk Assessment of Selected Factories for Accident Reduction and Implementation of Reforms. (01-04-2022 TO		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Ta	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
migrant workers, in particular women migrants, and those in precarious employment	8.8.2 Increase in national compliance of labour rights (freedom of association and collective bargaining) based on International Labour Organization (ILO) textual sources and national legislation, by sex and migrant status		MoYS; MoSW; MoHFA; MoC; MoInd; MoTJ	Targets for frequency rates of fatal and non-fatal occupational injuries, by sex and migrant status Interventions to be taken to ensure the protection of migrant workers human and labour rights Periodic review of bilateral and multilateral employment agreement and generate greater oversight of working conditions and breaches of contract to ensure protection of expatriate workers including special emphasis on female migrant workers Implementation of stronger penalties for hazardous working conditions	2) National Occupational Health and Safety Research and Training Institute Project [2018-2023] 3) Investment project titled Implementation of Cap (Corrective Action Plan) of Factories assigned to Remediation Coordination Cell. [2018-2021] 4) Project for construction of labor welfare center with facilities for women workers hostel and 05-bed medical center at Narayanganj port and Chittagong Kalurghat (1st amendment) [2018- 2021] 5) Construction of a multi-faceted labor welfare complex at Ghagra in Rangamati to improve the welfare facilities and skills of the workers in the hilly areas of the country and to expand and strengthen the activities. [2017- 2021]	14125.08 (GoB) 230.00 (GoB) 11400.44 (GoB) 6169.01 (GoB)	31-03-2024) 2) Implementation of CAP (Corrective Action Plan) for plastic and chemical factories [2023-2026] 3) Construction of Two High-Rises building in Khulna and Barishal [2023-2026]		

MINISTRY OF EXPATRIATES' WELFARE AND OVERSEASEMPLOYMENT (MoEWOE)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
10.7	10.7.1, 10.7.2, 10.7.3, 10.7.4	Lead: MoEWOE; Co-lead: MoFA	MoE; MoHA; MoInf; MoPA; MoCAT MoHA,	Overseas Employment and Well-being of Migrant Workers: A 10 Point Agenda (pp.254-259): Institutional and Legal Reform and Capacity Enhancement;	1. Establishment of 40 (forty) Technical Training Centre (TTC) at Upazila level and 1 (One) Institute of Marine Technology (IMT) at Chattogram (1stRevised) project (01.01.2016 - 30.06.2023)	16670.792	On-going project		Will be completed in June 2024
				 Skills Development; Access to Service; Access to Finance; Protection, Rights 	2.Establishment of Dhaka Technical Teachers Training proposed) (01.07.2016- 30.06.2023)	986.80	On-going project		Will be completed in June 2023
				 Protection, Rights and Well-being; Digitization; Private Sector and Stakeholders Engagement; and Reintegration. 	3.Strengthening and Modernization of Apprenticeship Training Offices at Dhaka, Chittagong and Khulna" (01.01.2018 - 30.12.2022)	184.10	-		Completed in December 2022
					4.To Provide Driving Training For Employment at Home and Abroad (01.01.2020 - 31.12.2024)	2673.473	On-going project		Will be completed in June 2024

J	OG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th eargets Cost in BDT (Million)	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					5. Application of Migration Policy for Decent work for Migrant Workers (01.4.2016 - 31.07.2022)	583.243 (580-24)		1. Expatriates welfare and overseas employment policy 2016, 2. Overseas Employment and labour Migration Management rule 2017, 3. Wage Earners Welfare Board Act 2018, 4. An action Plan for the Expatriates welfare and overseas Employment policy 2016, 5. Policy Guideline on Mandatory Human for the migrant workers 2019 6. The Revision of the OEMA act 2013, 7. Recruitment agent's Li Cense and code of conduct Rule 2019 and 8. Recruitment Act's License and code of conduct Rule 2020.	Funded by SDC Completed in July 2022

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					6. Promoting Diaspora Investment and Optimal Usage of Remittance. (01-02-2022 To 30- 12-2024)	94.09 (92.477)	On-going project		Funded by IFAD On going
					7. Recovery and Advancement of Informal Sector Employment (RAISE) :Reintegration of Returning Migrants (July 2021 to June 2024)	4273.035 (4250.00)	On-going project		Funded by WB On going
					8. Establishment of Technical Training Center at Upazila level (50 TTC at 1st Phase) (01-01-2023 To 30-06-2026)	37184.00	DPP in approval process		
					9. Reintegration for the Migrant Workers project (01-08-2022 To 31- 01-2026)	420.00 (395.90)	TAPP in process		
							1. Establishment of District Employment and Manpower office (DEMO) in all District of the		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							Bureau of Manpower Employment and training (01-07-2023 To 30-06-2026) Est. cost: 9250.30		
							2. Strengthening and capacity building of BMET develop and accelerate the migration management system		
							(01-07-2023 To 30-06-2026) Est. cost: 619.48		
							3. Strengthening and modernization of 27 technical training center under BMET		
							(01-07-2023 To 30-06-2026) Est. cost: 9012.85		
							4. Introduction of 30 days House Keeping training course in residential management in 73 TTCs under BMET for women workers		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							willing to go abroad as house maid (01-07-2023 To 30-06-2026) Est.cost: 2642.13 5. Modernization and strengthening of Training Institutes under BMET as the standard of NTVQF Level for expansion of foreign market. (July 2023 to June 2027) Est cost: 9205.20 6. Providing training for the development of training skills of trainers suitable for foreign employment and modern technology based (01-07-2023 To 30-06-2027) Est cost: 287.39		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							7. Capacity enhancement project for the officers of the Ministry of expatriates' Welfare and Overseas Employment (01-07-2024 To 30-06-2027) Est cost: 499.90 8. Strengthening and Upgrading System of TTC, Keranigonj (01-07-2023 To 30-06-2026) Est cost: 1210.00 9. Strengthening of Overseas Employment Management and Skill Development System (01-07-2023 To 30-06-2027) Est cost: 45163.50 10. Better Employment with Competency-based Skills Training (BEST) (01-07-2023 To 30-06-2028) Est cost: 6440.00 (4120.00)		

MINISTRY OF WOMEN AND CHILDREN AFFAIRS (MoWCA)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
5.1 End all forms of discrimination against women and girls everywhere	Indicator 5.1.1 "Whether or not legal frameworks are in place to promote, enforce and monitor equality and non- discrimination on the basis of sex".	MoWCA	PSD; LJD; LPAD; MoInd; MoFA; MoLE; MoRA		Ongoing programme: Women Support Programme: All legal assistance are provided for all the oppressed, destitute and abused women through counseling services constituting a Cell with Magistrate, Police officer, Lawyer and Social Welfare officer. Save Custody for Women, Children & Adolescent Girls, Gazipur: To arrange for safety in the shelter home for the Women, Children & Adolescent Girls, referred to the save custody by the court. Provide food, clothing, treatment, education & entertainment facilities free of cost. Projects/Programmes to be undertaken: Address gender related discriminatory laws: Undertake strategies and guidelines for reform initiatives- collect statistics to take evidence-based advocacy initiative to address	6,72,00 (Thou taka) 95,50 (Thou taka)	- Strengthening nationwide capacity of DWA to address GBV and Early child Marriage - Vertical and Horizontal of activities to implement GBV	• Dowry Prevention Act 2018	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	column-1)	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					gaps in the existing laws and policies and undertake reform measures/ advocacy programs with relevant ministries.				
5.2 Eliminate all forms of violence against all women and girls in the public and provate spheres including trafficking and sexual and other types of exploitation	5.2.1 Proportion of ever-partnered women and girls aged 15 years and older subjected to physical, sexual or psychological violence by a current or former intimate partner in the previous 12 months, by form of violence and by age	MOWCA	PSD; LJD; LPAD; SID; MoEWOE; MoFA; MoLE; MoRA	70	On-going projects - Multi-Sectoral Programme on Violence against Women (4th Phase). (Duration up to 31/12/2023) - TotthoApa Empowering Women Through ICT Towards Digital Bangladesh Project (2nd Phase). (Duration up to 30/06/2023) - Accelerating Protection for Children (Duration up to 30/12/2024) - National Resilience Programme. (Duration up to 31/12/2022) - Enhancing Adaptive Capacities of Coastal Communities Especially Women, to Cope with Climate Change Induced Salinity Project. Gender Responsive Coastal Adaptation. (GCA). (Duration up to 31/12/2024	1605.00 Million BDT 5857.664 Million BDT 1943.36 Million BDT 341.655 Million BDT 2768.671 Million BDT	- Strengthening the capacity of DWA to address GBV and Early child Marriage - Monitor activities of different committee form to prevent GBV Monitor activities of NAP of Violence against Women and children Nationwide scale up OCC Strengthening department of DNA Construction of DWA office complex in 64 districts.	National Action Plan on Prevention of Violence Against Women and Children 2018-2030	Capacity development of the women of Coastal areas

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
_		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					- Establishment Kishore- Kishori Club (Duration up to 31/12/2023)	5515.627 Million BDT			
					- Establishment of Women Training Center and Hostel at Shibchor upazilla in Madaripur District. (Duration up to 30/06/2023).	206.717 Million BDT			
					- Investment Component for Vulnerable Group Development. (ICVGD). (Duration up to 30/06/2023).	3277.388 Million BDT			
					Projects/Programmes to be undertaken. - Identify what works to prevent violence before			National Women Development Laws 2018	
					it occurs and scale up the learnings at national level				
					- To coordinate and strengthening Division/ District level activities of MoWCA:				
					a) Construction of DWA Complex at District Level (1st phase) (Duration: July 2022- June 2025).	2104.642 Million BDT			
					b) Construction of Nari Unnoyon Complex at Khulna, Rajshsahi, Chattogram Divisional Town and Gopalganj District. (Duration: July 2022- June 2025).	290.2315 Million BDT			

SDG Targets	SDG Targets SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th ets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					c) Promoting Rights and Advancement of Women and Girls to Prevent GBV (Duration: Sept 2022- December 2026)	64.5 Million BDT			
	5.2.2 Proportion of women and girls aged 15 years and older subjected to sexual violence by persons other than an intimate partner in the previous 12 months, by age and place of occurrence	MOWCA	PSD, SID	71	On-going projects - Establishment Kishore-Kishori Club (Duration up to 31/12/2023) - Multi-Sectoral Programme on Violence against Women (4th Phase). (Duration up to 31/12/2023) - Accelerating Protection for Children (Duration up to 30/12/2024) Projects/Programmes to be undertaken: (same as above) - Identify what works to prevent violence before it occurs and scale up the learnings at national level	5515.627 Million BDT 1605.00 Million BDT 1943.36 Million BDT	- Vertical and Horizontal extension of activities to implement NAP to prevent ECM		- Continue to create public awareness on community resilience to protect violence
5.3 Eliminate all harmful practices, such as child, early and forced marriage and female genital mutilation	5.3.1 Percentage of women aged 20-24 who were married before age 18	MOWCA	SSD; MoInf; MoRA; MoFA; HSD; MEFWD; SID	65	Ongoing projects/programme: - Multi-Sectoral Programme on Violence against Women (4th Phase). (Duration up to 31/12/2023)	1605.00 Million BDT	- Creating ecomic opportunity of women to prevent ECM.	Child Marriage Prevention Act 2017 Child Marriage Prevention Rules 2018 National	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	ndicators Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s) Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)		Associate FYP related try (ies)/ Targets Division (s) (Aligning with Processing Control of the	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
			Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					- TotthoApa Empowering Women Through ICT Towards Digital Bangladesh Project (2nd Phase). (Duration up to 30/06/2023)	5857.664 Million BDT	- Vertical and Horizontal extension of activities to implement NAP to prevent ECM	Action Plan on Prevention of Child Marriage 2018-2030	
					- Accelerating Protection for Children (Duration up to 30/12/2024	1943.36 Million BDT			
					- Establishment Kishore- Kishori Club (Duration up to 31/12/2023)	5515.627 Million BDT			Provide vocational training and hostel
					Indirect intervention:				facilities for women
					- Create economic opportunities to prevent poverty induced ECM.	5910.328 Million BDT			women
					- Income Generating Activities (IGA) Training for Women at Upazila Level. (Duration up to30/06/2023)	524.97 Million BDT			
					- Establishment of Vocational Training Centre and Hostel at Sonaimuri, Kaligong, Araihazar & Modhbaria Upazilla. (Duration up to 31/12/2022.	1187.925 Million BDT			
					- District Based Women Computer Training Project (64 districts). (Duration up to 30/06/2023)	4279.778 Million BDT			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					- Promotion of Women Entrepreneurship for Economic Empowerment (Duration up to 31/12/2025)	1684.975 Million BDT			
					- Urban Based Marginal Women Development Project (2nd Phase)	2629.945 Million BDT			
					- Establishment of Joyeeta Tower. (Duration up to 31/12/2023)	8.257Million BDT			
					- Capacity Building of Joyeeta Foundation Project. ((Duration up to 31/12/2025)	99.998 Million BDT			
					- Strengthen Complaint Committee to stop Sexual Harassment in the work Place.	250 MillionBDT			
					Projects/Programmes to be undertaken.				
					- Evaluation, continuation and scale-up (vertical & horizontal expansion) of existing interventions.				
					- Establish multispectral approach to eliminate Child Marriage programme:				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to action FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					- Capacity enhancement for self-reliance of adolescent girls to end child marriage by empowering youth in the communities Accelerating Action to End Child Marriage in Bangladesh (Phase-II)" (Duration: January 2023-December 2025) - 'Providing bicycle to school going students for Adolescent Girls Empowerment' project. (Duration: July 2022-June 2025)				Awareness building training regarding early marriage. Provide Bicycle among Adolescent girls for implementation of education programme to prevent child marriage
5.4 Recognize and value unpaid care and domestic work through the provision of public services, infrastructure and social protection policies and the promotion of shared responsibilities within the household and the family as nationally.	5.4.1 Proportion of time spent on unpaid. domestic and care work, by sex	MOWCA (Co Lead)	CD; GED; MoLE; SID	72	On-going projects/programme: - Integrated Community Based Center for Children and Protection and Swim Safe Facilities Project ((Duration up to 31/12/2024 - Establishment of 20 Child Daycare Center. Duration up to 28/02/2023) - Provide social safety net and integrate women in formal and informal economic activities.	1840,25,8.1 Million BDT	Establish affordable Daycare Provide training to women to create opportunities for paid work Provide paid care work. Social activism to increase male participation in unpaid care work		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					- Vulnerable Women Benefit (VWB) Programme: - Safe housing is being provided to working women through working women hostels	3,84,00 (Thou)			
					- Micro-Credit activities for self- employment of poor and distress Women programme	4,00 .00 Million BDT			
					- Women Voluntary Social Service Centre. DWA granted yearly one time grant of the women voluntary for Social Welfare.	13,000.0 Million BDT			
					- Distribution of sewing machine: Every year DWA distributes sewing machine to ultra-poor and trained women.				
					- Joyeeta Onnasion a Bangladesh: Identify the different type of 'Joyeeta' of the society and give them proper respect. Selection of women from grassroots level in five categories are awarded for their achievement in all over in Bangladesh.	40,00 Thou			
					- Joyeeta-kaligong: To establish market facilities of women entrepreneur through the registered organization (Samity).	78.2 Million BDT			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	column-1)	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					- Joyeeta Munshigong (Entrepreneurship Development of Women and Shopping Centre Munsigong Sadar):Duration of the project is closed June/2022 The allocation of 2021-2022 fiscal year	85.4 Million BDT Allocation of FY 2021- 2022: Tk.386.00 (Lac).			
					- Increase Life-skill Development of Orphan & Helpless Juvenile Girls Through Technical Training to Provide Academic and Residential Building Construction Sunamgonj	438.871 /- Lac).			
					- Magura zillar subidhabanchito narider orthonoytik o samajik khomotaioner jonno aye o karmosangsthan briddhi karmosuchi	31.492 Million BDT			
					- Establishment of Vocational Training Centre and Hostel at Sonaimuri, Kaligong, Araihajar and Modbaria Upazilla. To provide food security among rural women.	524.970 Million BDT			
					Projects/Programmes to be undertaken:				
					- Innovation Program to reduce Unpaid and Care Work programme:	339.704 Million BDT			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					- Establishment of 60 Child Daycare Center. (Duration up to June 2024)				
					- Promote positive social norms and practices for sharing domestic responsibilities in families (undertake study, advocacy and awareness materials, activism, promote/advocate gender friendly technology for household works that reduces unpaid and	500 Million BDT 245.00 Million			
					care work burden from women). - Design project interventions based on	236.582 Million			
					findings form the Time Use Survey-2021 of BBS.				
					- Provide advanced training on versatile jute products for the development of women entrepreneurs. (Duration: July 2022- June 2025)	339.704 Million			
					- Construction of Permanent Women's Training Academy, Auditorium & Day Care Center Complex of Department of Women Affairs (DWA). (Duration: July 2022- June 2025.	500.00 Million			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
_		(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					- "Manufacturing and distribution of sanitary towels to protect adolescent health and create economic empowerment of women" project. (Duration: July 2023- June 2026) - Construction of Residential Training Center for Skill Development of Women in Nasirnagar Upazila of Brahmanbaria District. (Duration: July 2022- June 2025)	245.00 Million 236.582 Million			
5.5 Ensure women's full and effective participation and equal opportunities for leadership at all levels of decision making in political economic and public life	5.5.1 Proportion of seats held by women in (a) national parliaments and (b) local governments	MoWCA (Associate)	LJD; MoPA; MoInd		- Monitor National Action Plan on National Development Policy				MoWCA can play lead role if NCWDC is active and provide guidance to promote women's leadership initiatives. However, Election Commission, Parliament and Local Government Division are the key government agencies who can play lead role where

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	column-1)	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1	2	3	4	3	0.1	0.2	,	0	MoWCA can play co-lead or associate role
	5.5.2 Proportion of women in managerial positions	MOWCA,	LJD; MoInd	23	On-going project 1. No ongoing programme/projects. Projects/Programmes to be undertaken. - Promote women's full and effective participation in leadership programme: Strengthen institutional capacity of MoWCA to promote women advancement both in private and public sector. (Study, advocacy and awareness raising, enforce regulation), advocacy/ influencing, awareness raising with Ministry of Public Administration, Private Sector service organizations and their associations to promote in women in managerial position. - "Increase Economic and Social Empowerment of Disadvantaged Women in Haor Area" Project. Duration: July 2023- June 2026)	237.0 Million			Awareness building and life skill training for underprivile- ged women of Hoar area.

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to ac be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
5.6 Ensure universal access to sexual and reproductive health and reproductive rights as agreed in accordance with the Programme of Action of the International Conference on Population and Development and the Beijing Platform for Action and the	5.6.1 Proportion of women aged 15-49 years who make their own informed decisions regarding sexual relations, contraceptive use and reproductive health care.	MoWCA (Co Lead)			- MoWCA's following interventions can be implemented to support this indicator: - Kishor-kishori club Accelerating protection for Children				
	5.6.2 Number of countries with laws and regulations that guarantee full and equal access to women and men aged 15 years and older to sexual and reproductive health care, information and education.	MoWCA (Co Lead)	LPAD; LJD; MoSW; MoFA		- MoWCA's following interventions can be implemented to support this indicator: - Kishor-kishori club - Accelerating protection for Children - Social Awareness for Women Health Protection: Ghazaria Pilot Project. (Duration: March 2022- February 2024) Accelerating Action to End Child marriage in Bangladesh.	48.653 Million BDT			Raising awareness of reproductive health among adolescence and use sanitary napkins.

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to act FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
5.a Undertake reforms to give women equal rights to economic resources, as well as access to ownership and control over land and other forms of property, financial services, inheritance and natural resources, in accordance with national laws	5.a.1 (a) Proportion of total agricultural population with ownership or secure rights over agricultural land, by sex; and (b) share of women among owners or rights-bearers of agricultural land, by type of tenure 5.a.2 Proportion of countries where the legal framework (including customary law) guarantees women's equal	MoWCA (Co Lead) MoWCA (Co Lead)	4 FID (BB), LJD; SID;	5	On-going project - No ongoing programme/ projects. Projects/Programmes to be undertaken Create more market access and productive resources for women through their involvement in the value chain process Advocacy to Increase women's ownership in land and productive resources. - Creating awareness on women's equal rights and participation in productive resources and land rights Work closely with Ministry of Land and Ministry of Law to review the existing practices and advocate for required changes as	6.2	7	8	Lead should be Ministry of Land/Law and Justice. MoWCA can be co-lead or associate If MoWCA is considered as associate ministry, following interventions can be taken. Lead should be Ministry of Land/Law and Justice. MoWCA can be co-lead or associate If MoWCA is
	rights to land ownership and/ or control.				for required changes as requiredG2P payment machaninism for payment of social safety net cashOn the occasion of Bangmata Sheikh fazilatunnesa Mujib's 93rd birth anniversary celebration and Bangmata Begum Fajilatun Nescha Padak 2022, around 5000 sewing machines and 2500 poor women were given 2000Tk. to poor women through G2P fund transfer system on mobile banking.				considered as associate ministry, following interventions can be taken.

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th ets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
				column-1)	-	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	_	_
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
5.b Enhance the use of enabling technology, in particular information and communications technology, to promote the empowerment of women	5.b.1 Proportion of individuals who own a mobile telephone, by sex	MoWCA	ICTD; SHED; TMED; SEID; SID; MoInd		- Advocacy to raise awareness at National and international forum. - Increase access of Women in Mobile.				MoWCA can play associate role not as lead role. Other ministry can play lead role here.
5. c Adopt and strengthen sound policies and enforceable legislation of the promotion of gender equality and the empowerment of all women and girls at all levels	5.c.1 Proportion of countries with system to track and make public allocations for gender equality and woman's empowerment.	MOWCA	MoWCA; SHED; TMED, LGD, SID	67	On-going project - Skill based Training program for women for livelihood Duration: July 2014 to till to date - Women Training Centers Projects/Programmes to be undertaken. - Strengthen Gender Responsive Budgeting and Planning programme: (Work closely to strengthen the gender responsive budgeting and planning mechanism with the Ministry of Finance and Planning Commission)	80500 (thou) 137550 (thou)		National Women Development Policy 2011	
11.7 By 2030, provide universal access to safe, inclusive and accessible, green and public spaces, in particular for women and children, older persons and persons with disabilities.	11.7.2 Proportion of person's victim of physical or sexual harassment, by sex, age, disability status and place of occurrence, in the previous 12 months.	MoWCA	PSD, MoLE, SID, MoSW		On-going projects - Multi-Sectoral Programme on Violence against Women (4th Phase). (Duration up to 31/12/2023) - TotthoApa Empowering Women Through ICT Towards Digital Bangladesh Project (2nd Phase). (Duration up to 30/06/2023) - Accelerating Protection for Children (Duration up to 30/12/2024)				MoWCA can be lead. MoWCA can initiate study/ research. Violence and harassment for men and women related information and statistics can be collected

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to ac be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					- National Resilience Programme. (Duration up to 31/12/2022) - Enhancing Adaptive Capacities of Coastal Communities Especially Women, to Cope with Climate Change Induced Salinity Project. Gender Responsive Coastal Adaptation. (GCA). (Duration up to 31/12/2024 - Establishment Kishore- Kishori Club (Duration up to 31/12/2023) - Establishment of Women Training Center and Hostel at Shibchor upazilla in Madaripur District. (Duration up to 30/06/2023) Investment Component for Vulnerable Group Development. (ICVGD). (Duration up to 30/06/2023) Undertake research to get data on the indicator				from Home Affairs. Also, MoWCA can play co-lead role and can support Home Affairs to take necessary initiatives to address this indicator.
16.2 End abuse, exploitation, trafficking and all forms of violence against and torture of children.	16.2.1 Proportion of children aged 1–17 years who experienced any physical punishment	MOWCA (Co Lead)	NHRC; LJD; MoSW; MoWCA; MoFA; MoPME; SHED; TMED; MoInf: SID	98	On-going projects - Establishment of 60 Child Daycare Center. (Duration up to June 2024) - Establishment of 20 Child Daycare Center. Duration up to 28/02/2023)	157 million BDT 136 Million BDT			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	and/or psychological aggression by caregivers in the past month.				- Daycare Centers for Children: This programme to support and encourage working women those who are working outside of the home. There are 43 Daycare centers are currently running for the children of age 6 months to 6 years, 25 Daycare centers in Dhaka city 13 in district level and 5 in 5 divisional towns. In each centers 80 children are getting daycare support at divisional town and in Dhaka city 60 children can accommodate. Projects/Programmes to be undertaken: Enhancing MOWCA's capacity to promote psycho-social counseling support at district level Establishment of 60 Child Daycare Center under ministry of women and children affairs. (Duration: July 2023- June 2026)	22,04,00.00 lakh (2022- 2023) 1219.767 Million BDT			
	16.2.3 Proportion of young women and men aged 18-29 years who experienced sexual violence by age 18	MoWCA	SHED; TMED; SID	100	On-going projects: - Establishment Kishore-Kishori Club - TotthoApa Empowering Women Through ICT Towards Digital Bangladesh Project (2nd Phase). (Duration up to 30/06/2023)				

SD	G Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to acc FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
	1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
						Projects/Programmes to be undertaken: - Enhancing MOWCA capacity to promote psycho-social counseling support at district level. - Multisectoral approach to enhance capacity of MOWCA to reduce child marriage and violence against				

MINISTRY OF SOCIAL WELFARE (MoSW)

SDG Targets	SDG Targets SDG Indicators		Associate Ministry		Projects/Programme (undertaken/ to be undertaken) to achieve 8 th FYP Goals/Targets		Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.3. Implement nationally appropriate social	1.3.1: Proportion of population covered by social protection 11 oors/sy stems, by sex. distinguishing children,	Lead. CD (leading the NSSS); CO- Lead: CED (as NPFP)	MoSW. MoWCA, MoWS, BFID.	14.2: SOCIAL SECURITY	1. Establishment of Fazlul llaque Probin Nibash (Therapy Centre) and Vocational Training Centre Tor Disadvantaged Adolescents at Shahjadpur. Sirajgonj (January 2020 - june 2023)	283.478	1. Establishment of Sheikh Fazilatunnesha Mujib Rural Social Service Training and Social Security Complex 2. Establishment Of District Social Services Complex		
protection systems and measures for all. including			LGD		2. Establishment of Samsuddin Gole/an Training complex and Health Center for welfare of disable, widow and extreme poor people (July 2020 - June 2023)	277.661	In 64 Districts (10 Districts In 3rd Phase 3. Establishment of Seven Child Development Centers. 4. Establishment of		
Hours, and by 2030 achieve substantial cov erage of the	unemployed persons, older persons, persons with disabilities.				3. L'se of Sustainable Green House Technology in Agriculture and Supply Advance Agricultural Input to Recover Economic Loss of Corona (January 2021 - June 2023)	492.098	National Social Services Academy 6. Improvement of Probation and after care service 7. Establishment of Social services		
poor and the vulnerable	pregnant women, newborns, work injury victims and the poor and the vulnerable				4. Sustainable training in improving the living standards of the poor, widows, unemployed, disabled, marginalized and disadvantaged people (January 2021 - December. 2022) (Proposed June-2023)	227.830	hospital. 8. Capacity building of 525 hospitals social		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to action FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th eets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
				column-1)	,	(Million)			
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					5. Providing training in various trades for social development and empowerment of marginalized, backward, orphaned and disadvantaged people (January 2021 - December 2022)	217.662	service activities providing medical assistance and aids to poor helpless patients. 9. Capacity building for officers and employees of social Service		
					6.Prafulla Prativa Old Home. Orphanage and Autistic Help Center, Magura (July 2020 - June 2023)	281.978	Department 10. Establishment of Sheikh Russell Computer Lab in all (85) Sarkari Shishu Paribar of		
					7. Dev elopment of Socio Economic condition of Miserable. Widow. Husband Abandoned &. Extreme Poor People by Employment Work Training (July 2021 June 2023)	387.454	department of Social Services. 11. Entrepreneurship project through skill development of functionally disabled persons		
					8. Prottoy: Development Through Youth Training (July 2021 - June 2023)	495.100	registered in DIS of DSS, MoSW. 12. Housing project		
					9. Surveillance and Security for Highly Five Sarkari Shishu Paribar through Controlled entry and Digital monitoring system (July 2021 - June 2023).	468.088	for the officers and employees of Social Services Department. 13. Entrepreneurship project for working		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	chieve 8 th gets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
4	2	3	4	column-1)	6.1	(Million)	7	0	9
1	2	3	4	5	10. Development of Backward Classes Project on Mobile Servicing. Driving. TV-Fridgc Repair and Tailor Science and Embroidery Training for Socio-Economic (July 2021 - June 2023).	90.852	women under Rural Matri Kendra (RMC). 14. "Support Services Project for Senior Citizens". 15. Project on creating alternative	8	y
					11. 'Poverty alleviation through training of poor, helpless and poor people of Kotalipara. Tungipara and Vluksudpur upazilas of Gopalganj district through development of trade-based skills and increasing capacity to earn incomc'- tillc project (Octobcr/21-September/23)	229.637	employment and improving the quality of life of sex workers through skill development training. 16. A project on capacity building and efficiency of registered voluntary organization under the Development of Social Service.		
					12. 'Rehabilitation and Socio-Economic Development through various trade-based trainings of poor and helpless communities of Islampur. Mclandah and Bakshiganj upazilas of Jamalpur district'-head line project (October/21 -September/23).	209.598	17. Project on providing, fitting maintaining and using digital eyes for the visually impaired. 18. Project to improve the quality of life of small ethnic group Santal People.		
					13. Establishment Of Child Development Centre At Bajilpur And Jaipurhat	3547.874			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					14. Improvement Of Livelihood Through Vocational Training Of The Residents Of Capitation Granted Orphanaee	495.665			
					15. Capacity Building Of Existing Three Child Dev elopment Centers	392.957			
					16. Reconstruction of Sarkari Shishu Pariber. Mirpur. Dhaka and Establishment of Sarkari Shishu Pariber (Boys). Brahmanbaria	1008.495			
					17. Development of living standard of the marginal people of Bangladesh	495.410			
					18. Establishment of Sheikh Russel Training and Rehabilitation Centre for Disabled. Destitute and Street Children (63 Districts)	10500.045			
					19. Establishment of Eight Skill Development Training Centre in Eight Divisions	4563.400			
					20. Establishment of District Social Serv ices Complex In 64 Districts (32 Districts In 2nd Phase)	10026.934			
					21. Reconstruction of Government visually impaired school and 1 lostel Building	490.000			

SDO	SDG Targets SDG Indicato	SDG Indicators	ndicators	Associate Ministry	istry to SDG s)/ Targets	be undertaken) to ac	Projects/Programme (undertaken/ to be undertaken) to achieve 8 th FYP Goals/Targets		Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
		00011131133131313		Division (s)		Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)		
	1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
						22. Reconstruction of the Existing 06 (six) Government Shelters (Vagrant) 1 lomes	7768.665			
						23. Development And Expansion Of Existing Physically Handicapped Training Centre In Chittagong. Khulna and	2155.561			

MINISTRY OF CULTURAL AFFAIRS (MoCA)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to act FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3DO largets	3DG malcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	updating of, if any	Kemarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Strengthen efforts to protect and safeguard the world's cultural and natural heritage	atural, mixed and World Heritage Centre designation), level of government (national, regional and local/municipal), type of expenditure (operating expenditure/investment) and type of private funding (donations in kind, private nonprofit sector and sponsorship)	MoCA	MoE; MoPME; MoRA; MoYS; MoFA; MoCAT	Promote the spirit of liberation war; preserve, protect and development of historical and liberation war monuments, memorial plazas, mass graveyard etc. Preserve national history, culture and heritage. Promote good citizenship through sensitization of rights, duties and responsibilities. Collecting information and data regarding cultural elements or traits of the Ethnic Minority community which includes their unique language, literature, music, dance, heritage, crafts, rituals etc. (Development interventions will be carried out)	On going Projects: 1. Extension of Museum building and construction of others physical infrastructure of the Bangladesh Folk Art & Crafts Foundation. (Jan 2019- Dec 2021) (On going Projet) 2. Renovation and Conservation of Ancient Rose Gerden. (Jan 2022-Dec 2023) New unapproved Projects: 1. Conservation and Development of Ancient sites of Mymensingh Division. (July 2023- June 2026) 2. Conservation and Infrastracture Development of Ancient sites and monuments in Rajshahi Region. (July 2023- June 2026) 3Digitization, Online service Extension and Modernization of National Archives & National Library. (Jan 2023- Dec 2026)	334.90 304.70 607.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	d Ministry FYP (ies)/ SDC	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	be undertaken) to ac	Projects/Programme (undertaken/ to be undertaken) to achieve 8 th FYP Goals/Targets		Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				to patronize and nourish indigenous intangible and tangible cultural traits and elements.	4. Modernization of Bangladesh National Museum and Expansion of infrastructure facilities. (July 2023- June 2027) 5. Construction of New building at Zainul Abedin Sangroshala. (July 2021- June 2024) 6. Construction of Satkhira archaeological Museum. (July 2023-June 2026) 7. National Archaeological Exploration and Survey. (July 2023-June 2027)	3743.70 1129.70 816.50			

MINISTRY OF PRIMARY AND MASS EDUCATION (MoPME)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to acl FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Target 4.1 By 2030, ensure that all girls and boys complete free, equitable and quality primary education leading to relevant and effective learning outcomes	4.1.1 Proportion of children and young people (a) in grades 2/3; (b) at the end of primary; and (c) at the end of lower secondary achieving at least a minimum proficiency level in (i) reading and (ii) mathematics, by gender.	Lead Ministry: MoPME Co-Lead: MoE (SHED and TMED)	MoSW; MoRA; MoHFW; MoWCA; MoInf; LGD; MoYS; SID	Targets by 2025 i. Gross Enrollment Rate: 104% ii. Net Enrolment Rate: 100% iii. Dropout rate: 9% iv. Repetition Rate: 5% v. Survival Rate: 91% vi. Teacher -student ratio (GPS): 1:28 vii. Teacher Per Institution (GPS): 9 viii. Student per Institution (GPS): 239	1. Fourth Primary Education Development Program (PEDP4) (July 2018 to June 2025) 2. Support to Quality Enhancement in Primary Education (July 2020-June 2022) 3. Establishment of Computer and Language Labs in 509 Government Primary Schools in Bangladesh, Jan 2019-Dec 2020 (Time extended) July 2016-Dec 2024 4. Need based Infrastructure Development of Government Primary Schools, June-2024 8. Establishment and Infrastructure Development Including beautification of Govt. Primary Schools in Dhaka city and Purbachal Project. (January 2020 to Dec. 2024)	99.60 99.60 274.10 91238.50	1. Updating Curriculum, text book and teaching learning materials, teachers guide. 2. Strengthening Continuous/ Formative 3. Assessments system 4. Revision of Teacher Training Programme DPEd. 5. Strengthening Teachers' training for continuous professional development specially Math and Bangla 6. Expansion of blended approach of teaching learning by strengthening ICT based education. 7. Recruitment of teachers 8. Strengthen Monitoring and Evaluation through	1. Ensuring quality education 2. Ensuring equitable access to all to primary education 3. Ensuring ICT environment for improved blended approach of teaching learning according to policy made by the National Task force on Blended Education 4. Designing and operationalizing IPEMIS for Monitoring and Evaluation 5. Operationalizing Primary Education Property Management Information System for selection of infrastructural need and monitoring constructions (PEPMIS)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
		3	4	5	9. Project on Preparation of Primary Level Student Profile. (CRVS Project) (March 2019 to Dec 2024) 10. Stipend Program started under revenue Budget (from July 2021 to onward)	6.2 1640.50	Integrated Primary Education Management Information System (IPEMIS) 9. Construction of need based classrooms 10. Conducting National Student Assessment (NSA) 11. Establishment of set up of new Division in DPE 12. Scale up of school feeding Programme under preparation. 13. Student profile of unique ID for all primary level students will be development and used for	6. Establish engineering cell to DPE 7. Restructuring DPE's organogram as per the policy for Stipend under revenue budget in conduct NSA periodically.	9
							development		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to act FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
4.2 By 2030, ensure that all girls and boys have access to quality early childhood development, care and pre-primary education so that they	4.2.1 Proportion of Children under 5 years of age who are developmentally on track in health, learning and psychosocial wellbeing, by sex.	Lead Ministry: MoPME Co-Lead: MoHFW	MoSW; MoWCA; MoSW; MoRA; LGD	MoPME does not have the mandate for ensuring early childhood education of children under aged 4 years. However, MoPME is going to introduce an	Fourth Primary Education Development Programme (July'2018 to June 2023) [a. Sub-component: 1.8 Pre-Primary Education]	383971.60 plus 4400.00 subject to approval of ECNEC	1. Introduction of additional year of pre-primary for children of age 4 years in GPS considering the recommendation of piloting. 2. Development of teaching learning materials	1. Specialized training program for preprimary teachers developed toward contributing to the revised Diploma in Primary Education (DPEd) curriculum	National: 74.5%
are ready for primary education.				additional year of pre-primary for children aged 4 years plus on a pilot basis.	Project on Preparation of Primary Level Student Profile. (CRVS Project) (March 2019 to Dec 2021)	1640.50	3. specialized training program for Pre-primary teachers	2. Plan for scaling up pre-primary for 4 plus aged children	
	4.2.2 Participation rate in organized learning (one year before the official primary entry age), by sex.	Lead: MoPME	MoInf; MoRA; LGD	There is no specific target mentioned in 8FYP document. However, the target regarding enrolment and teacher per institution are also applicable for this target. Targets by 2025 i. Gross Enrollment Rate: 104% ii. Net Enrolment Rate: 100% iii. Teacher -student ratio (GPS): 1:28 iv. Teacher Per Institution (GPS): 9	1. Fourth Primary Education Development Programme (July 2018 to June 2023)	383971.60	1. Strengthen Preprimary teachers' training 2. Supplies of teaching learning material 3. Recruitment of teachers 4. Construction of classrooms	1. Development of pre-primary teaching learning materials 2. Designing pre-primary teachers' training focusing pre-primary pedagogy, which including child psychology;	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
4.5 By 2030, eliminate gender disparities in education and ensure equal access to all levels of education and vocational training for the vulnerable, including persons with disabilities, indigenous peoples and children in vulnerable situations.	4.5.1 Parity indices (female/male, rural/ urban, bottom/top wealth quintile and others such as disability status, indigenous peoples and conflict-affected, as data become available) for all education indicators on this list that can be disaggregated.	Lead: MoE (SHED and TMED) Co-Lead: MoPME; Co-Lead: MoSW	MoCHTA; MoWCA; MoYS; SID	There is no specific target mentioned in 8FYP document. However, the target regarding enrolment and teacher per institution are also applicable for this target. Targets by 2025 i. Gross Enrollment Rate: 104% ii. Net Enrolment Rate: 100% iii. Teacher student ratio (GPS): 1:28 iv. Teacher Per Institution (GPS): 9	1. Fourth Primary Education Development Programme (July 2018 to June 2023) 2. Project on Preparation of Primary Level Student Profile. (March 2019 to Dec 2021)	383971.60 1640.50	1. Training for primary teachers and official on Special Education Needs and Disabilities (SEND) 2. Providing assistive devices and teaching learning materials 3. Carrying out awareness raising and sensitization program 4. Development of Mother Language Edition of text book for 6 ethnic minorities.	1. Developing framework for SEND, NDD and ASD by an organization with proven expertise in SEND 2. Development of training materials 3. Training	
4.6 By 2030, ensure that all youth and a substantial proportion of adults, both men and women, achieve literacy and numeracy.	4.6.1 Proportion of population in a given age group achieving at least a fixed level of proficiency in functional (a) literacy and (b) numeracy skills, by sex.	Lead Ministry: MoPME Co-Lead: MoE (SHED and TMED)	MoWCA; MoYS; MoInf; MoRA; MoSW; SID	i. Completion of literacy operation of 5 million illiterates under Basic Literacy Project ii. Completion of second chance education	1. Basic Literacy Project (64 Districts) Feb 2014 – June, 2022 2. Fourth Primary Education Development Programme (July 2018 to June 2023) 3. An initiative has been taken to explore the ideas of introduction of Life Long Learning for youth and adult.	4587.758 383971.60 Not yet estimated	1. Establishment and operationalization of Learning Centers 2. Supplying of teaching learning materials 3. Training of teachers 4. Identification of out-of-school children 5. Developing monitoring tool	1. Development of concept note of Life Long Learning (LLL) 2. Consultations with Development Partners for technical and financial resources for LLL 3. Development of project/program to implement LLL	24.5 million adoles- cent and adult illiterates to become literate

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				of 1 million out-of-school children aged 8 to 14 who dropped out from school or did not go to school ever under PEDP4					
4.7 By 2030, ensure that all learners acquire that knowledge and skills needed to promote sustainable development, including, among others, through education for sustainable lifestyles, human rights, gender equality, promotion of a culture of peace and non-violence, global citizenship and appreciation of cultural diversity and of culture's contribution to sustainable development.	Extent to which (i) global citizenship education and (ii) education for sustainable development are mainstreamed in (a) national education policies, (b) curricula, (c) education and (d) student assessment.	Lead: MoE (SHED and TMED)	FD, ICTD, LID; MoCA; MoPME; MoRA; MoEF; MoInd; MoFA	There is no specific target mentioned in 8FYP document. However,			Continuous/ Formative Assessments will be strengthened in new phase/PEDP5 Co-curricular activities will be strengthened in all primary schools		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th ets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	(Million) 6.2	7	8	9
4.a Build and upgrade education facilities that are child,	Proportion of schools with access to (a) electricity; (b) the Internet for pedagogical purposes;	Lead Ministry: MoPME Co-Lead:	MoWCA; SEID; LGD	There is no specific target mentioned in 8FYP document. However,	1.Fourth Primary Education Development Programme (July'2018 to June 2023) 2. Bangladesh Covid-19	383971.60	New phase/PEDP5 for offering schools basic services.	1. Need Analysis 2. Designing the program activities	
disability and gender sensitive and provide safe, non-violent, inclusive and effective learning environments for all	(c) computers for pedagogical purposes; (d) adapted infrastructure and materials for students with disabilities; (e) basic drinking water; (f) single- sex basic sanitation facilities; and (g) basic handwashing facilities (as per the WASH indicatordefinitions)	MoE (TMED and SHED); MoSW		the target regarding enrolment is also applicable for this target. Targets by 2025 i. Gross Enrollment Rate: 104% ii. Net Enrolment Rate: 100%	2. School Sector Response (CSSR) July 2020-June 2022	1204.00			
4.c By 2030, substantially increase the supply of qualified teachers, including through international cooperation for teacher training in developing countries, especially least developed countries and small island developing States.	4.c.1: Proportion of teachers in: (a) preprimary; (b) primary; (c) lower secondary; and (d) upper secondary education who have received at least the minimum organized teacher training (e.g. pedagogical training) pre-service of inservice required for teaching at the relevant level in a given country.	Lead: MoE (SHED and TMED) Co-Lead: MoPME	MoFA; ERD	There is no specific target mentioned in 8FYP document. However, the target regarding enrolment and teacher per institution are also applicable for this target. Targets by 2025 i. Teacher -student ratio (GPS): 1:28 ii. Teacher Per Institution (GPS): 9	Fourth Primary Education Development Programme(July'2018 to June 2023)	383971.60	DPEd training for teachers Recruitment of teachers	Design training curricula in alignment with Revised national curriculum.	

SECONDARY AND HIGHER EDUCATION DIVISION (SHED)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
4.3 By 2030, ensure equal access for all women and men to affordable and quality technical, vocational and tertiary education, including university	4.3.1 Participation rate of youth and adults in formal and non-formal education and training in the previous 12 months, by sex	Lead: SHED	FD; MoEWOE; MoLE; MoYS; MoWCA; MoInd (BITAC); MoTJ; SID	Targets/ Strategies: - Enhance the public education expenditure as % of GDP (page-149) -Raise the Female-male tertiary ratio (%) Page-635 -Increase the Ratio of girls to boys in tertiary education (page-153) -Making market- oriented training and curriculum -Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM)	Proposed LAISE (Learning Acceleration in Secondary Education) Project)	Not yet finalised	-Necessary training and support to the teachers and students -Stipend, tuition fees, Financial assistance & aid are given from class six to degree & equivalent level students across the country	-Enactment of National Education Act -NEP-2010 -SDG-4 Strategic Framework for Bangladesh. -National Strategy for Development of Education Statistics (NSDES) -National Curriculum Policy framework (SESIP) -Introduction of common curriculum in secondary education level	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks						
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any							
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9						
4.5 By 2030, eliminate gender disparities	4.5.1 Parity indices (female/male, rural/urban, bottom/top wealth quintile and others	Lead: SHED Co-Lead: MoPME; MoSW; TMED	MoCHTA; MoWCA; MoRA; MoYS; SID	BY 2025 1. GER-72 2. NER- 64 3. TSR 1:30 4. Student per	- National Academy for Autism and Neurodevelopment Disabilities Project (NAAND)(2014-2023)	13301.56	-Develop Inclusive pedagogies and learning environments to ensure equity	-Enactment of National Education Act -NEP-2010							
in education and ensure equal access to all levels of education	such as disability status, indigenous peoples and conflict- affected, as data become available) for			institutions- 502 5. Teacher per institutions-	-Development of Government Secondary Schools project (2017-2021)RDP 2024	32840.00	& inclusion in secondary education -NAAND should be	-SDG-4 Strategic Framework for Bangladesh.							
and vocational training for the vulnerable, including persons with disabilities.	all education indicators on this list that can be disaggregated			6. Percent of poor children attending	-Generation Break Through (Phase II) (2019-2022)	1.00	-Assessment project for special need and	-National Strategy for Development of Education Statistics							
indigenous peoples and children in vulnerable situations				secondary school-80 7. Percent of poor children attending	-Establishment of 10 Govt. secondary School at Peripheral area of Dhaka City (2017-2020) RDP 2022	6734.60	indigenous people -Implementation of guidance and counselling in secondary	-National Curriculum Policy							
				higher secondary school-60	higher secondary	secondary school-60 8. Percent	secondary school-60 8. Percent	secondary school-60 8. Percent	higher secondary school-60	higher secondary school-60	-Establishment of 9 Govt. secondary School Project (2018-2021)	4350.00	education -Providing psychological support to the	framework (SESIP) -Introduction of common curriculum	
				of children attending tertiary education-30 9. Female- male tertiary	-Establishment of New Residential Schools and expansion of hostel facilities in existing secondary schools of three Hill tract Districts	To be undertaken	college students -Improve learning system in flexible pathway (Further development of the	in secondary education level - Reforming the examination and evaluation method of							
				education ratio (%) -60 10. Public spending is targeted to reach 3.5% of GDP by 2025	Dissemination of New Curriculum -2023	Scheme Approved and will be implemented by 2023 (SEDP)	system)	students learning -Improve equity through incentives							

SDG Targets SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to acl FYP Goals/Targ	nieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks	
-		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				11. Reduce Gender Gap 12. Infrastructure	-Expansion of pre-Voc and vocational education in general education system (Piloted trade in 640 institutions under SESIP)	To be undertaken			
				and material for students with disabilities	Performance based grants for secondary institutions (Jan' 2019-June'2023)	134.91			
				13. Strengthen parents consultation process	-Develop Inclusive pedagogies and learning environments to ensure equity & inclusion in secondary education	To be undertaken			
				14. Introduce common curriculum	-Improvement of assessment in classroom and national examination system	To be undertaken			
				15. Improve equity through incentives	-Adolescent Students program	Proposed under LAISE Project			
				16. ICT based learning	-Improvement of learning system in flexible pathway				
				17. Stipend, tuition fees,					
				Financial assistance & aid are given from class six to degree &	-Fostering the opportunity of Blended teaching – learning system				
				equivalent level students across the country.	-Fostering Opportunities of Science Education in Public Colleges Project (2018-2021) RDP 2024	25115.10			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				18. Adult literacy rate to be raised from current 77 percent to 100 percent 19. Encourage female enrolment in all kinds of education	-Annual Survey of Educational Institution -Establishment of Integrated Education Information and Management System (IEIMS) and ICT Infrastructure for Education Networking by BANBEIS (July 2018- June 2023)	25.00 3532.10	-Education Census to set the baseline data	-Opening new universities to mass enrollment target	
					1) Provide stipend, tution fees to degree & equivalent level students across the country. ***(PMEAT) From 2013 to till date 2) Provide stipend, tution fees to Secondary and Higher Secondary level students **(HSP) July 2018 to June 2023 3) Ensure gender parity in education	**degree & equivalent level-83298. 38860 million. *Secondary and Higher Secondary level-44007. 580020 million	-Stipend, tuition fees, Financial assistance & aid are given from class six to degree & equivalent level students across the country -Female to male ratio in tertiary education to be raised from current 77 percent to 100 percent -Encourage female enrolment in all kinds of education		
					-Development of Selected Educational Institute of Hoar Area	94480.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to acl FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					-Development of Selected Educational Institute at Hoar area of Kishoregonj District	39341.00			
					-Development of Remaining Education Institution at Hoare Area	77100.00			
					-Vertical Extension of Newly Constructed Building at Rajuk Model College Uttara,Dhaka and Dhaka Residential College, Mohammadpur Dhaka	4620.00			
					-Infrastructure Development of Selected Non Govt. College	2572435.00			
					-Construction of Hostel Building at Selected College	217435.00			
					-Infrastructure Development of Girls High School With Construction of Boundary wall having M.P.O.	1061175.00			
					-Infrastructure Development of Newly Nationalized Colleges	324000.00			
					-Infrastructure Development of Newly Nationalized Schools	29000.00			
					-Establishment of 10 Secondary School at Upazila Head Quater at Haour Area	62640.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th ets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					-Establishment of Residential School and College at Rangamati, Bandarbone and Khagrachhari Districts	50000.00			
					-Vertical Extension of Existing building Which is Constructed under Enhancing The Madrasha Learning Environment Project in Bangladesh	36558.00			
					-Infrastructure Development of Gani Model Academe, Chandpur	2000.00			
					-Increasing the share of higher Education in National Budget over the years & Performance-based funding to the universities (July-2021 to June-2026)	20% increase of existing budget each year			
					-Cluster wise combined admission system for all public & private universities (July-2021 to June-2026)	5000.00			
					-Strengthening and Restructuring of UGC (July- 2021 to June-2026)	Revenue: 5000.00 Development: 10000.00			
					-Given high priority to introduce Science & Technology in every University and affiliated Colleges align with 4th Industrial revolution (July- 2021 to June-2026)	100000.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to acl FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th ets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					-Establishment of Flag- ship / new Universities as required / district wise (July- 2021 to June-2026)	50000.00			
					-Setting up a trust/ Company with government endowment fund to operate student loan program (July- 2021 to June-2026)	100000.00			
					-University-Industry Collaboration and the creation of entrepreneurship (July-2021 to June-2026)	10000.00			
					-Enacting an of Umbrella Legislation for all public Universities (July-2021 to June-2026)	1000.00			
					-Formulating policy guidelines for Islamic Arabic University to development of Madrasa Education (July- 2021 to June-2026)	100000.00			
					-Setting up ICT-based Information and Management System in Universities (July-2021 to June-2026)	2000.00			
					-Strengthening of virtual & MOOC (Massive open online course) education (July-2021 to June-2026)	5000.00			
					-Setting up a National Research Council (NRC) & Ensuring intellectual property rights (July-2021 to June-2026)	5000.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					-Introducing need-based scholarship system in Universities (July-2021 to June-2026)	2000.00			
4.7 By 2030, ensure that all learners acquire the	4.7.1 Extent to which (i) global citizenship education and	Lead: SHED Co-Lead: TMED	FD; ICTD; LJD; MoCA; MoPME:	Targets/ Strategies: -Create Better	-Development of Government Secondary Schools project (2017- 2021) RDP 2024	32840.00	-Next phase of Implementation of guidance and counselling	-Enactment of National Education Act	
knowledge and skills needed to promote sustainable development,	(ii) education for sustainable development, including gender equality and		MoRA; MoWCA; MoEF; MoInd; MoFA	- Develop Better tools to measure	-Fostering Opportunities of Science Education in Public Colleges Project (2018-2021)RDP 2024	25115.00	in secondary education -Next phase of Providing	-NEP-2010 -SDG-4 Strategic Frame work for	
including, among others, through education for sustainable	human rights, are mainstreamed at all levels in: (a) national education			learning outcomes -Reduce the Gender gap	-ICT for Education in Secondary and Higher Secondary level project (phase-II) (2016-2022)	13530.00	psychological support (Counseling, student mental health service,	Bangladesh. -National Strategy for Development of Education	
development and sustainable lifestyles, human rights, gender equality,	policies, (b) curricula, (c) teacher education		-Reduce the Gender gap (2 -Making market- oriented	-Secondary Education Sector Investment Program- SESIP (Enhance use of ICT) (2014-2021)	38269.20	exam concessions arrangements, mentoring, peer support) to the college students	Statistics (NSDES) -National		
promotion of a culture of peace and non- violence, global	and (d) student assessment			curriculum -Increase focus on Science, Technology,	-DRS/DRH Program (under SEDP) 2019-2024	3000.00	-Next phase of Open Online Courses (OOC) for	Curriculum Policy framework (SESIP)	
citizenship and appreciation of cultural diversity and of culture's contribution to	assessment.			Engineering and Mathematics (STEM)	-Expansion of pre-VOC and vocational education in general education system (Piloted trade in 640 institutions under SESIP)	To be undertaken in LAISE (learning Acceleration in Secondary	science students of higher secondary (PPP) -Enhance use of ICT for pedagogy	-Introduction of skill driven courses in post graduate colleges	
sustainable development				to lifelong learning models of education	-Improvement of Science Education in Secondary level education	Education) Project To be undertaken	-Enhancement of industry-academia relationship in	-National Council of Educational Research and	
					-Language and ICT skill development project	To be undertaken	higher secondary level	Training	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	nieve 8 th ets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	-	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				-More focus on research and publication	-Implementation of guidance and counselling in secondary education	To be undertaken	-Strengthening Skill driven courses in post graduate	-PPP policy for education sector	
				-Introduction of Common Curriculum up to class X -100 percent electricity access in secondary	-Providing psychological support (Counseling, student mental health service, exam concessions arrangements, mentoring, peer support) to the college students	To be undertaken	-Programme to align education objectives with industry demand and industry development policy	-Increase science enrolment -Making market- oriented training and curriculum	
				school. -Secondary schools will	-Establishment of Educational TV channel	To be undertaken	development policy	-Increase focus on Science,	
				have 100 percent internet and computer access	-Enhancement of the use of ICT for pedagogy	To be undertaken in LAISE Project		Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) -Fields Adapt to	
				-Establishment of multimedia classroom -Increase of wash facilities -Reduce the	-Progamme on skill driven courses in post graduate colleges	To be undertaken		lifelong learning models of education -More focus on research and	
				non-attending students -Reading and numeracy skill -Strengthen parents consultation process	Establishment of Central Research Laboratory (July-2021 to June-2026)	5000.00		-Introduction of Common Curriculum up to class X	
				-Involving private sector in education investment and curriculum development	Update of Course Curriculum (Outcome Based Education) (July- 2021 to June-2026)	1000.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	,	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
4.c By 2030, substantially increase the supply	4.c.1 Proportion of teachers in: (a) pre-primary;	Lead: SHED Co-Lead: TMED	MoPME; MoFA; ERD	BY 2025 (Secondary) -GER-72 -NER- 64	-Secondary Education Sector Investment Program- SESIP (Strengthen teacher's capacity) (2014-2021)	38269.20	-Strengthening teaching and management capacity in colleges	-Enactment of National Education Act -NEP-2010	
of qualified teachers, including through international cooperation for	(b) primary; (c) lower secondary; and			-TSR 1:30 -Student per institutions 502 -Teacher per institutions 17	-Fostering Opportunities of Science Education in Public Colleges Project (2018-2021) RDPP 2024	25115.00	-Strengthening teaching and management capacity through filling the teachers' vacancies and	-SDG-4 Strategic Framework for Bangladesh.	
teacher training in developing countries, especially least developed	(d) upper secondary education who have received at least the minimum organized teacher training (e.g.			-TSR (Tertiary) 1:17 -Capacity development of teachers	-ICT for Education in Secondary and Higher Secondary level project(phase-II) (2016-2020) RDPP 2022	13530.00	recruitment (Post creation, based on students). -Development of a	-National Strategy for Development of Education Statistics	
countries and small island developing States	pedagogical training) pre-service or in- service required for teaching at the relevant level in a given country			-Improve deployment process -Reform curriculum &	-ICT for Education in Secondary and Higher Secondary level project(phase-II) (2016-2020) RDPP 2022	13530.00	policy/strategy for teachers training and research	(NSDES) -National Curriculum Policy	
				Assessment -Increase Public & Private investment -Provide	-Performance based grants for secondary institutions (SEDP) (2019-2022)	134.91	teaching- learning in Bangla, English, Mathematics, Science, ICT and Practical Science	framework (SESIP) -Strengthening teachers quality	
				resources to encourage, train and subsequently recruit more	-Establishment of college teachers training academy	To be undertaken	-Incentive for Secondary teachers in Disadvantaged Areas & Institutions	and skills -Greater collaboration with	
				female trained teachers -Emphasis on teacher-	-Strengthening teaching and management capacity in colleges	To be undertaken	(Phase -2)	internationally reputed universities	
				training, pay, and other incentives	-Capacity development of teachers through research and professional development	To be undertaken			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to acl FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					-Strengthening teacher Quality & establishment of teacher education center	To be undertaken in LAISE Project			
					-Training Programme for the teachers' of Secondary Level: Basic ICT Training	To be undertaken			
					-Establishment of University Teachers Training Academy (July- 2021 to June-2026)	25000.00			
					-Refresher Pedagogic Training for Secondary Teachers (2023-2025)	To be undertaken in LAISE Project			
By 2030, ensure that people everywhere have the relevant information and awareness for sustainable development and lifestyles in harmony with nature	12.8.1 Extent to which (i) global citizenship education and (ii) education for sustainable development (including climate change education) are mainstreamed in (a) national education policies; (b) curricula; (c) teacher education; and (d) student assessment	Lead: SHED Co-Lead: MoPME; TMED	GED; MoEF; PMO; MoInd (BIM); MoInf	- Involving private sector in education investment and curriculum development - Strengthen parents consultation process - Reduce gender gap - 100 percent electricity access in secondary school Secondary schools will have 100 percent internet and	SESIP (Secondary Education Sector Investment Program (2014-2021) Improvement of teaching and learning environment in colleges (special support to special need students)	38269.20 To be undertaken	Strengthening National Examinations and Assessment of Secondary Education	-Enactment of National Education Act -NEP-2010 -SDG-4 Strategic Frameworks for BangladeshNational Strategy for Development of Education Statistics (NSDES) -National Curriculum Policy framework	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				- Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) -Fields adapt to lifelong learning models of education -More focus on research and publication -Introduction of Common Curriculum up to class X					
13.3 Improve education, awareness-raising and human and institutional capacity on climate change mitigation, adaptation, impact reduction and early warning	13.3.1 Extent to which (i) global citizenship education and (ii) education for sustainable development are mainstreamed in (a) national education policies; (b) curricula; (c) teacher education; and (d) student assessment	Lead: SHED Co-Lead: MoPME; TMED	GED; MoEF; PMO; MoInd (BIM); MoInf	Target & Strategy -Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) -Fields adapt to lifelong learning models of education -More focus on research and publication -Introduction of Common Curriculum up to class X	SESIP (Secondary Education Sector Investment Program (2014-2021) Proposed LAISE (Learning Acceleration in Secondary Education) Project	Not yet finalized	-Review NEP 2010 -Updating Curriculum for adapting 4iR,GCED and SD	-Enactment of National Education Act -NEP-2010 -SDG-4 Strategic Frameworks for BangladeshNational Strategy for Development of Education Statistics(NSDES) -National Curriculum Policy framework (SESIP)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
4.1 By 2030, ensure that all girls and boys complete free, equitable and quality primary and secondary education leading to relevant and effective learning outcomes	4.1.1 Proportion of children and young people: (a) in grades 2/3; (b) at the end of primary; and (c) at the end of lower secondary achieving at least a minimum proficiency level in (i) reading and (ii) mathematics, by sex	Lead: MoPME Co-Lead: SHED; TMED;	MoWCA; MoInf; MoSW; MoRA; MoHFW; LGD; MoYS; SID	Targets/ Strategies: -Develop better tools to measure learning outcomes -Reforming the examination and evaluation method of students learning -Improve equity -Encourage more private sector investment in education in addition to more allocation of budget in education sector -Enactment of 'The National Examination and Assessment Centre Act 2020	-Expansion of pre-VOC and vocational education in general education system (Piloted trade in 640 institutions under SESIP)	To be undertaken in LAISE (learning Acceleration in Secondary Education) Project	Program for reviewing and updating the national Assessment System		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
By 2030, substantially increase the number of youth and adults who have relevant skills, including technical and vocational skills, for employment, decent jobs and entrepreneurship	4.4.1 Proportion of youth and adults with information and communications technology (ICT) skills, by type of skill	Lead: TMED Co-Lead: SHED	ICTD; FD; MoEWOE; MoLE; MoYS; MoInd; BB; MoInf	Targets/ Strategies: -Increase focus on ICT based learning -Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) fields -Introduction of Pre-VOC and VOC in secondary level education	-Establishment of 160 ICT Training and Resources Center for Education by BANBEIS (July 2017-June 2023) ICT for Education in Secondary and Higher Secondary level(II) (2016-2022)	13530.00	-Establishment of 207 ICT Training and Resources Center for Education By BANBEIS Enhance ICT based learning facilities in all Schools and Colleges.		
4.6 By 2030, ensure that all youth and a substantial proportion of adults, both men and women, achieve literacy and numeracy	4.6.1 Percentage of population in a given age group achieving at least a fixed level of proficiency in functional (a) literacy and (b) numeracy skills, by sex	Lead: MoPME Co-Lead: SHED; TMED	MoWCA; MoYS; MoInf	Targets/ Strategies: BY 2025 Adult literacy rate (%) -100	-Language and ICT skill development project -Enhancement of the use of ICT for pedagogy	To be undertaken To be undertaken	-Enhance use of ICT for pedagogy -Enhancement of industry-academia relationship in higher secondary level -Strengthening Skill driven courses in post graduate colleges		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th gets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	(Million)	7	8	9
4.a Build and upgrade education facilities that are child, disability and gender sensitive and provide safe, non-violent, inclusive and effective learning environments for all	4.a.1 Proportion of schools with access to: (a) Electricity (b) Internet for pedagogical purposes (c) Computers for pedagogical use (d) Adapted infrastructure (e) Adapted materials (Assistive Product for teachers and students to access learning and to participating) (f) Accessible learning materials (g) Basic drinking water (h) Basic sanitation facilities (i) Basic hand washing facilities	Lead: MoPME Co-Lead: MoSW; SHED; TMED	MoWCA; SID; LGD	Targets/ Strategies: -80 percent of schools will have adopted infrastructure and material for students with disabilities by the end of 2025 -100 percent schools will have the access to electricity by 2025 -100 percent schools will have the computer and internet facilities for pedagogical purposes by 2025 -100 percent class room will be converted Multimedia	-Generation Break Through (Phase II) (2019- 2022) -National Academy for Autism and Neurodevelopment Disabilities Project (NAAND) (2014-2023) -Adolescent Students Program (ASP) – LAISE Project -Development of Internet Connectivity and ICT for pedagogical use in Secondary Schools and Colleges.	1.00 13301.56 To be undertaken Proposed	-NAAND should be expanded -Programme for out of school children	8	9

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
4.b By 2020, substantially expand globally the	4.b.1 Volume of official development assistance flows for scholarships by sector	Lead: ERD	SID; TMED; MoFA; MoST;	Targets/ Strategies: -Greater role	-Setting up ICT-based Information and Management System in Universities (July- 2021 to June-2026)	2000.00		-Greater collaboration with internationally	
number of scholarships available to developing countries, in	and type of study		MOS1; MoPA of lea -Ti ac an pri -Ir on	of ICT-based learning -The industry- academia linkage and placement programmes	-Setting up a National Research Council (NRC) & Ensuring intellectual property rights (July-2021 to June-2026)	5000.00		reputed universities -Development of a policy/	
particular least developed countries, small island developing				-Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and	-Introducing need-based scholarship system in Universities (July-2021 to June-2026)	2000.00		strategy for teachers training and research in other countries	
States and African countries, for enrolment in higher education,				Mathematics (STEM) fields -Making market- oriented training and curriculum	Land acquisition and ancillary works for Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujibur Rahman University, Kishoreganj (April-22 To September 2023)	14423.53			
including vocational training and information and communica-				-Greater collaboration with internationally reputed universities	Chandpur Science and Technology University Further Development Project Feasibility Study (July-2022 to June-2023)	998.00			
tions technology, technical, engineering and scientific programmes, in developed countries and other developing countries				-Focus on research and publication -Strengthen the University Grants Commission (UGC)	Construction of Centenary Monument on the occasion of Dhaka University Centenary and Great Independence Jubilee celebrations (January 2022 to April 2023)	2073.78			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to acl FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th ets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Under the Chittagong Veterinary and Animal Science University, a project to establish a teaching and training pet hospital and research center at Purbachle in Dhaka and to strengthen the research activities of the research center at Cox's Bazar. (January 2022 to June 2024)	4706.00			
					Development of existing academic laboratories in Sylhet Agricultural University (July 2022 to June 2024)	4998.00			
					Computer and Software Engineering subject improvement project at higher education level (July 2021 to June 2027)	109499.00			
					Higher Education Acceleration and Transformation (HEAT) Project (July 2022 to December 2027)	422576.47			
					Establishment of Arabic Language Institute (July 2022 to June 2025)	39480.00			
					Capacity Building of Universities in Bangladesh to Promote Global Entrepreneurship (CREDIVE Bangladesh) (July 2021 to June 2025)	7688.40			

TECHNICAL AND MADRASAH EDUCATION DIVISION (TMED)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
4.1 By 2030, ensure that all girls and boys complete free, equitable and quality primary and secondary education leading to relevant and effective learning Ooutcomes	4.1.1 Proportion of children and young people (a) in grades 2/3; (b) at the end of primary; and (c) at the end of lower secondary achieving at least a minimum proficiency level in (i) reading and (ii) mathematics, by sex	Lead: MoPME Co-Lead: SHED, TMED	MoWCA; MoInf; MoSW; MoRA; HSD; MEFWD; LGD; MoYS; SID	Introduction of Pre-VOC and VOC in secondary level education Improve the reputation of TVET stream Better industry-academia collaboration Increase the number of training institutions Better quality outcome in education Develop better tools to measure learning outcomes Create better citizens Increase science enrolment Greater role of ICT-based learning Better quality outcome in education Greater role of ICT-based learning Better quality outcome in education Better linkage with TVET institutions (for madrasah institutes) ICT in madrasa To reduce the learning-gap between madrasa-graduates and general graduates. To bring the Ebtedayee madrasas under Monthly Pay Order (MPO).	Establishment of 100 Technical School & College (TSC) in Upazila, January 2014-December 2024 Establishment of 329 Technical School & College (TSC) at Upazila level (2nd Phase), January 2020-December 2024 Establishment of Eight Girls Technical School & Colleges (TSC) at Eight Divisional Head Quarter Jan 2023-Dec 2025 Capacity Building of MPO enlisted TVET Institution under Directorate of Technical Education Capacity building of 975 madrasahs to introduce Dakhil (vocational) course	25203.977 (ongoing) 205256.90 (ongoing) 5372.24 (pipeline project) 2671850.00 (pipeline project) 487500.00 (pipeline project) DME 456.68	Introduction of Pre-VOC and VOC in secondary level education in lower secondary level in all schools & madrasahs Introduction of Pre-Voc I & Pre-Voc II in 4000 general schools & 4000 madrasahs	• Strategy to introduce Pre-VOC and VOC in secondary level education in all secondary schools and madrasahs	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				curriculum development for pre-VOC and VOC in secondary level educationb) level and way to improve. Conduction of training 3000 Ebtedayee teacher to ensure quality education.	DME Training for enhancing teaching skills of madrasah teachers. (2021-2023) Stipend project for Ebtedayee students for reduction of Ebtedayee dropout rate Ebtedayee students' feeding project. Improving students Readiness for Secondary education and National Assessment for Secondary Students (SEDP) BTEB A study on measuring proficiency in reading and mathematics at lower secondary wil be taken in upcoming financial year.	18750.0 9250.00 Scheme proposed BTEB 5 million BDT	DME Establishment of Ebtedayee Madrasah Teachers' Training Institutes Training for all Ebtedayee teachers for quality education. Establishment of new Ebtedaye Madrasah (on the basis of local need) Providing MPO for Ebtedayee Teachers.	DME Strategy to introduce Pre- Ebtedayee at Ebtedayee level.	
	4.1.2 Completion rate primary Education, lower secondary upper secondary education)	Lead: MoPME Co-Lead: MoE (SHED; TMED)	MoWCA; MoInf; MoSW; MoRA; MoHFW; LGD; MoYS; SID	DRF; PL-36 Primary Education a) 84% (2021) b) 90% (2022) c) 90% (2023) d) 91% (2024) 92% (2025)	BMEB Tracer Study on Madrasah Students and Graduates with a view to Improving the Madrasah Education System	BMEB 12	BMEB Strengthening capacity of BMEB for ensuring quality madrasah education.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Ta	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
4.2 By 2030, ensure that all girls and boys have access to quality early childhood development, care and pre-primary education so that they are ready for primary education	4.2.1 Proportion of children aged 24-59 months who are developmentally on track in health, learning and psychosocial well-being, by sex	Lead Ministry: MoPME Co-Lead: MoHFW	MoSW; MoWCA; MoSW; MoRA; LGD	DRF; PI-37 a) 76.30% (2021) b) 77.25% (2022) c) 78.17% (2023) d) 79.08% (2024) 80% (2025)					
4.3 By 2030, ensure equal access for all women and men to affordable and quality technical, vocational and tertiary education, including university	4.3.1 Participation rate of youth and adults in formal and nonformal education and training in the previous 12 months, by sex	Lead: TMED Co-Lead: SHED, MoPME	FD; MoEWOE; MoLE; MoYS; MoWCA; MoInd; MoTJ; SID	 Reduce the gender-gap Improve equity Increase Teacher-student ratio Increase Teacher per institutions Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) fields Making market-oriented training and curriculum Greater collaboration with internationally reputed universities The industry-academia linkage and placement programmes Necessary training and support to the youth. Better linkage with TVET institutions: 	• Establishment of 100 Technical School & College (TSC) in Upazila January 2014-December 2024 • Establishment of 329 Technical School & College (TSC) at Upazila level (2nd Phase) January 2020-December 2024 • Establishment of Four Mohila Polytechnic Institute in Sylhet, Barisal, Rangpur and Mymensingh Division (January 2018- June 2024)	DTE 25203.977 (ongoing) 205256.90 (ongoing) 4029.584 (ongoing)	• Implementation of Bangladesh National Qualification Framework (BNQF) • Introducing Dakhil Vocational Course in 10,000 Madrasahs by 2030 • Introducing SSC Vocational Course in 20,000 General secondary schools by 2030 • Establishing 3000 New vocational Institutions for SSC vocational Courses	DTE Formulation of TVET Policy Formulation of Bangladesh National Qualification Framework (BNQF with all level of education Policy for Technical support to TVET Institution.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	uny	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Strengthening Land Survey Education in Bangladesh (July 2018- June 2022) Establishment of Polytechnic Institute in 23 Districts (October 2018- June 2025) Establishment of Four Engineering Colleges at Chittagong, Khulna, Rajshahi and Rangpur Divisions (Oct. 2018- June 2022) Capacity Development of 64 Technical School & College(TSC) under Directorate of Technical Education (Feb. 2019- June 2025) "Skills 21 Empowering Citizens for Inclusive and Sustainable Growth" (Jan. 2018- June 2023) Establishment of Eight Girls Technical School & Colleges (TSC) at Eight Divisional Head Quarter (Jan 2023- Dec 2025)	278.850 (ongoing) 36513.70 (ongoing) 12223.90 (ongoing) 13956.90 (ongoing) 2040.00 (ongoing) 5372. 42 (pipeline project)	Establishing 20,000 New vocational Institutions for Short Courses Introducing women friendly emerging trade/ technology Implementation of National Quality assurance system in TVET Introducing emerging technologies and procuring modern equipment in Polytechnic and TSC Infrastructure development for Govt. and private TVET institutions	Provision for Diploma Engineers to get admitted in other universities by credit transfer to align TVET sector with traditional education system.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	·	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Construction of academic building of 8 Government Polytechnic Institute under the Directorate of Technical Education (January 2023-December 2025)	489.90 (pipeline project)			
					Capacity Building of MPO enlisted TVET Institution under Directorate of Technical Education (July 2021- June 2026)	431.12 (pipeline project)			
					 Capacity building of 975 madrasahs to introduce Dakhil (vocational) course 	489.90 (pipeline project)			
					Construction of 6 Storied (11 Storied Foundation) Academic Building in Dhaka Polytechnic Institute (Jan 2023- Dec 2025)	3000.00 (pipeline project)			
					TVET Teachers for the Future (TTF) [ADB Funded] (July 2023-June 2028) Accelerating and Strengthening Skills for Economic Transformation (ASSET) [WB Funded] (July 2021-December 2026)	42999.95 (ongoing) 182.76 (Ongoing)			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Project for Improvement of Technical Education for Industrial Human Resources development [JICA Funded] (September 2020- March 2024) Stipend program for TVET students and Female Student. DME Development of Selected Madrasah (2018-2024) Establishment of Technical madrasahs NACTAR 3500 unemployed young boys and Girls to be trained on advanced computer training courses. (360 hrs.) 7000 unemployed youths to be trained on special short course related to Outsourcing activities for worldwide. Information and technology based teacher training course for Secondary and Higher Secondary label to give 3000 secondary and higher secondary madrasah level teacher on ICT course relevant to their academic curriculum.	(Ongoing regular program) DME 63435.70 12225.00 NACTAR 7.77 54.81	3500 youth boys and girls to trained on advanced computer training course 7000unemployed youths to be trained on special short course related to outsourcing activities for worldwide. Information and communication technology based teachers training course for secondary and higher secondary level to give 3000 secondary and higher secondary madrasha level on ICT course relevant to their academic curriculum		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
4.4 By 2030, substantially increase the number of youth and adults who have relevant skills, including technical and vocational skills, for employment, decent jobs and entrepreneurship	4.4.1 Proportion of youth and adults with information and communications technology (ICT) skills, by type of skill	Lead: TMED Co-Lead: SHED	ICTD; FD; MoEWOE; MoLE; MoYS; MoInd; BB; MoInf	 Greater role of ICT-based learning. ICT in madrasah. The industry-academia linkage and placement programmes. Introduction of skill driven courses in post graduate colleges. To provide ICT training Availability of computer and a multimedia-device in Aliya madrasas. More involvement of science, mathematics and ICT related subjects. Greater role of ICT-based learning ICT in madrasa The industry-academia linkage and placement programmes Introduction of skill driven courses in post graduate colleges Strengthen the skill base of the existing youth labour force 	 Establishment of 100 Technical School & College (TSC) in Upazila (January 2014-December 2024) Establishment of 329 Technical School & College (TSC) at Upazila level (2nd Phase) (January 2020-December 2024) Establishment of Four Mohila Polytechnic Institute in Sylhet, Barisal, Rangpur and Mymensingh Division (January 2018- June 2025) Strengthening Land Survey Education in Bangladesh (July 2018- June 2022) Establishment of Polytechnic Institute in 23 Districts (October 2018- June 2025) 	25203.977 (ongoing) 205256.90 (ongoing) 4029.584 (ongoing) 2788.50 (ongoing) 36513.70 (ongoing)	Establishment of dual training system Transforming up to 75% of TVET Institutions as Registered Training Organization (RTO) and RPL assessment center Capacity building program for developing registered assessors, registered trainers and Industry assessors (Phase-2) Development of office Automation (phase-2) Providing Lab/workshop facilities in Govt. & Private TVET Institutions TVET Teachers Training Program in home and abroad	Policy to promote the dual training system Policy for strengthening industry institution linkage for skill development	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Ensuring Education and training for all Addressing the challenge of the NEET ICT training facilities for the youth/adult 30% of primary (Ebtedayee) schools and 100% of all secondary schools to have an ICT laboratory All G2P cash transfers and most P2G and B2G payments done digitally. Most vital government services are made available at all Digital Centers	 Establishment of Four Engineering Colleges at Chittagong, Khulna, Rajshahi and Rangpur Divisions (Oct 2018- Jun 2025) Capacity Development of 64 Technical School & College(TSC) under Directorate of Technical Education (February 2019- June 2025) "Skills 21 Empowering Citizens for Inclusive and Sustainable Growth" (Jan 2018- Jun 2023) Establishment of Eight Girls Technical School & Colleges (TSC) at Eight Divisional Head Quarter (Jan 2023- Dec 2025) Construction of academic building of 8 Government Polytechnic Institute under the Directorate of Technical Education (Jan. 2023-Dec. 2025) 	12223.90 (ongoing) 13956.90 (ongoing) 2040.00 (ongoing) 5372.24 (to be undertaken) 489.90 (to be undertaken)	• Strengthening Regional Directors' Offices		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Capacity Building of MPO enlisted TVET Institution under Directorate of Technical Education (July 2021- June 2026)	267185.00 (to be undertaken)			
					Capacity building of 975 madrasahs to introduce Dakhil (vocational) course	48750.00 (to be undertaken)			
					Construction of 6 Storied (11 Storied Foundation) Academic Building in Dhaka Polytechnic Institute (Jan 2023- Dec 2025)	431.12 (pipeline project)			
					TVET Teachers for the Future [ADB Funded] (July 2023-June 2028)	30000.00 (to be undertaken)			
					Accelerating and Strengthening Skills for Economic Transformation (ASSET) [WB Funded] (Jul 2021-Dec 2026)	42999.955 (ongoing)			
					Project for Improvement of Technical Education for Industrial Human Resources development [JICA Funded] (Sep 2020- March 2024)	182.76 (Ongoing)			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					DME Establishment of Multimedia Classroom in 653 Madrasah. (2017-June 2023)	<u>DME</u> 306.50	DME Establishment of Computer Lab with Multimedia Classroom in all		
					Establishment of MEMIS (Madrasah Education Management and Information System) in DME.; (2017- December 2023)	101.2	Madrasahs. EFT would be introduced		
					Establishment of Computer Lab with Multimedia Classroom in Madrasahs	10000.0			
					<u>BTEB</u>	<u>BTEB</u>			
					Bangladesh National Qualification Framework (BNQF)	20.0	Internet facility for all madrasahs		
					Implementation Project Establishment of BREB Press Building	97.7			
					NACTAR				
					Expansion of Academic & faculty Building of NACTAR				
					Teacher's Recruitment process to be initialized.				
					Physibility test on establishment of & 8 storied Building which will promote the capability of Technical Education.				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Regular Training on 6 month ICT course, Special ICT Training for Teachers& different level of special short course related outsourcing & freelancing will be continued.				
4.5 By 2030, eliminate gender disparities in education and ensure equal access to all levels of education and vocational training for the vulnerable,	4.5.1 Parity indices (female/male, rural/urban, bottom/top wealth quintile and others such as disability status, indigenous peoples and conflict-affected,	Lead: SHED Co-Lead: TMED; MoPME; MoSW;	MoCHTA; MoWCA MoRA; MoYS; SID;	 Reduce the gender-gap Improve equity Create better citizens By 2025 Teacher student ratio 1:20 More female teachers. 	DTE • Establishment of Four Mohila Polytechnic Institute in Sylhet, Barisal, Rangpur and Mymensingh Division (January 2018- June 2025) • Establishment of Eight Girls Technical	DTE 4029.584 (ongoing) 5372.24 (to be	• Establish Mobile training workshop for skills training in every Upazillas of Hill tract districts, Haor and Char areas • Creating skilled manpower		
including persons with disabilities, indigenous peoples and children in vulnerable situations	as data become available) for all education indicators on this list that can be disaggregated				School & Colleges (TSC) at Eight Divisional Head Quarter (Jan 2023- Dec 2025) Establishing at least One center of skill excellence in every Hill tract districts	undertaken)	through special mobile training centers for backward communities such as Bohemian/ Tokai/ Horizon • Ensuring the		
					Ensuring the participation of differently able people (DAP) in TVET sector. (Phase-1)	800.00	participation of differently able people (DAP) in TVET sector. (Phase-2)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					DME Build 1800 Eco and girl student friendly sanitary toilets in different Madrasah; (2018-2024) Implementing Harmonized Stipend Program among poor boys and girls (2018-2023)	DME 8500.00 17490.00 (1/5 of total cost)	DME Construction of Eco and girl students friendly sanitary toilets in all Madrasahs. Stipend facilitiesforall students especially for vulnerable, disabled and female students.		
4.6 By 2030, ensure that all youth and a substantial proportion of adults, both men and women, achieve literacy and numeracy	4.6.1 Percentage of population in a given age group achieving at least a fixed level of proficiency in functional (a) literacy and (b) numeracy skills, by sex	Lead: MoPME; Co-Lead: SHED; TMED	MoWCA; MoYS; MoInf; MoRA; MoSW; SID	Greater role of ICT-based learning Reduce the gender-gap Improve equity Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) fields Improve the reputation of TVET stream Increase science enrolment Teachers training: The existing teachers will be provided appropriate training BMEB Table 11.7 Adult Literacy Rate Base Year (2018)-77% Target (2025)- 100%	Establishment of 100 Technical School & College (TSC) in Upazila (Jan 2014- Dec 2024) Establishment of 329 Technical School & College (TSC) at Upazila level (2nd Phase) (Jan 2020- Dec 2024) Establishment of Four Mohila Polytechnic Institute in Sylhet, Barisal, Rangpur and Mymensingh Division (January 2018- June 2025) Strengthening Land Survey Education in Bangladesh (July 2018- June 2022)	DTE 25203.977 (ongoing) 205256.90 (ongoing) 4029.584 (ongoing) 2788.50 (ongoing)	DTE Introducing community outreach program in each Upazilla to solve youth unemployment		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Establishment of Polytechnic Institute in 23 Districts (October 2018- June 2025)	36513.70 (ongoing)			
					Establishment of Four Engineering Colleges at Chittagong, Khulna, Rajshahi and Rangpur Divisions (October 2018- June 2025)	12223.90 (ongoing)			
					Capacity Development of 64 Technical School & College(TSC) under Directorate of Technical Education (February 2019- June 2025)	13956.98 (ongoing)			
					"Skills 21 Empowering Citizens for Inclusive and Sustainable Growth" (January 2018- June 2023)	2040.00 (ongoing)			
					Establishment of Eight Girls Technical School & Colleges (TSC) at Eight Divisional Head Quarter (July 2021- June 2024)	5562.92 (to be undertaken)			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
-	<u>-</u>				Construction of academic building of 8 Government Polytechnic Institute under the Directorate of Technical Education (January 2023-December 2025)	489.90 (to be undertaken)	·		
					Capacity Building of MPO enlisted TVET Institution under Directorate of Technical Education (July 2023- June 2028)	267185.00 (to be undertaken)			
					Capacity building of 975 madrasahs to introduce Dakhil (vocational) course	48750.00 (to be undertaken)			
					Construction of 6 Storied (11 Storied Foundation) Academic Building in Dhaka Polytechnic Institute (Jany 2023- Dec 2025)	431.12 (to be undertaken)			
					TVET Teachers for the Future (TTF) [ADB Funded] (July 2023-June 2028	30000.00 (to be undertaken)	DME Training for enhancing		
					 Accelerating and Strengthening Skills for Economic Transformation (ASSET) [WB Funded] (July 2021- Dec 2026) 	42999.95 (on going)	teaching skills of madrasah teachers.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Project for Improvement of Technical Education for Industrial Human Resources development [JICA Funded] (Sep 2020- Mar 2024)	182.76 (Ongoing)			
					Stipend program for TVET students and Female Student	(Ongoing as regular program)			
					DME Training for enhancing teaching skills of madrasah teachers. (2021-2023)	<u>DME</u> 456.68			
					BMEB	BMEB			
					Digitalization of students achievement record prior to 1999	5			
					Digitalization of all records of BMEB	30			
4.7 By 2030, ensure that all learners acquire the knowledge and skills needed to promote sustainable development, including, among others, through education for sustainable	4.7.1 Extent to which (i) global citizenship education and (ii) education for sustainable development, including gender equality and human rights, are mainstreame	Lead: SHED Co-Lead: TMED;	FD, ICTD, LJD; MoCA; MoPME; MoRA; MoWCA; MoEFCC; MoInd; MoFA	 Greater role of ICT-based learning ICT in madrasa Reduce the gendergap Improve equity Increase Teacherstudent ratio 	TVET Teachers for the Future (TTF) [ADB Funded] (July 2023-June 2028) Accelerating and Strengthening Skills for Economic Transformation (ASSET) [WB Funded] July 2021-December 2026	3000.00 (Pipeline project) 42999.95 (ongoing)	• Providing training of TVET teachers on green technology, Phase-2 • Green practices in every institution	● Develop policies to promote and bring Education for Sustainable Development (ESD) in to the mainstream	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	uny	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
development and sustainable lifestyles, human rights, gender equality, promotion of a culture of peace and non- violence, global citizenship and appreciation of cultural diversity and of culture's contribution to sustainable development	d at all levels in: (a) national education policies, (b) curricula, (c) teacher education and (d) student assessment			 Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) fields Improve the reputation of TVET stream Better quality outcome in education Increase science enrolment Better linkage with TVET institutions (for madrasah institutes) Teachers training: ICT in madrasa: Better transparency Building e-learning infrastructure, i.e., one school, one computer lab, smart class room with e-learning facilities ICT education ICT education Vocational ICT training facilities for the youth. Creation of smart/ multimedia classrooms Training teachers to create digital contents for their use in classrooms 	 Advocacy Program for TVET Conducting Community outreach program focusing on green technology. Establishing Multimedia Classroom for every trade and technology of each institution Curriculum Development with the Inclusion of climate changes, global warming issues etc. Inclusion of Green Technology (Solar, wind, biogas etc.) in curriculum. Providing training of TVET teachers on green technology, Phase-1 Green practices in 10% TVET institution 		Transforming all TVET institutes into Green institutions Functioning and up-grading established MEMIS (Madrasah Education Management and Information System) in DME on the basis of present need. ICT for Education in all madrasah		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	,	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				 Various subjects enhancing appreciate of fine arts should be introduced in primary and secondary level as per education policy. Develop Bengali language and literature and create facilities to develop Bengali as the medium of instruction; 	Establishment of MEMIS (Madrasah Education Management and Information System) in DME.; (2017-2023) ICT for Education in madrasah. (2021-2025) BMEB Piloting of Electronic Centre Management System (ECMS) Automation of accounts system of BMEB	101.2 10000.0 BMEB 10			
4.a Build and upgrade education facilities that are child, disability and gender sensitive and provide safe, nonviolent, inclusive and effective learning environments for all	4.a.1 Proportion of schools with access to (a) electricity; (b) the Internet for pedagogical purposes; (c) computers for pedagogical purposes; (d) adapted infrastructure and materials for students with disabilities; (e) basic	Lead: MoPME Co-Lead: MoSW; SHED; TMED	MoWCA; SEID; LGD	Reduce the gender-gap Improve equity Introduction of Pre-VOC and VOC in secondary level education Improve the reputation of TVET stream Create better citizens DRF; PI-39 Primary Education	DTE Establishment of 100 Technical School & College (TSC) in Upazila, January 2014-December 2024 Establishment of 329 Technical School & College (TSC) at Upazila level (2nd Phase), January 2020-December 2024	25203.977 (ongoing) 205256.90 (ongoing)			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	arry	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	drinking water; (f) single-sex basic sanitation facilities; and (g) basic handwashing facilities (as				Establishment of Eight Girls Technical School & Colleges (TSC) at Eight Divisional Head Quarter (July 2023- June 2026)	5372.24 (Pipeline project)			
	per the WASH indicator definitions)				Capacity Building of MPO enlisted TVET Institution under Directorate of Technical Education (July 2023- June 2028)	267185.00 (to be undertaken)			
					Capacity building of 975 madrasahs to introduce Dakhil (vocational) course	48750.00 (to be undertaken)			
4.b By 2020, substantially expand globally the number of scholarships available to developing countries, in particular least developed countries, small island developing	4.b.1 Volume of official development assistance flows for scholarships by sector and type of study	Lead: ERD	SHED; TMED; MoFA; MoST; MoPA	Greater role of ICT-based learning The industry-academia linkage and placement programmes Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) fields Making market-oriented training and	TVET Teachers for the Future (TTF) [ADB Funded] (July 2023-June 2028) Accelerating and Strengthening Skills for Economic Transformation (ASSET) [WB Funded] (July 2021-December 2026)	3000.00 (pipeline project) 42999.95 (ongoing)			
States and African				curriculum • Greater collaboration with internationally reputed universitie					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	uny	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
countries, for enrolment in higher education, including vocational training and information and communications technology, technical, engineering and scientific programmes, in developed countries and other developing countries				The industry- academia linkage and placement programmes Better industry- academia collaboration					
4.c By 2030, substantially increase the supply of qualified teachers, including through international cooperation for teacher training in developing countries, especially least developed	4.c.1 Proportion of teachers in: (a) pre-primary; (b) primary; (c) lower secondary; and (d) upper secondary education who have received at least the minimum organized teacher training (e.g. pedagogical training) preservice or in-	Lead: SHED Co-Lead: TMED, MoPME	MoFA; ERD	Increase Teacher-student ratio Increase Teacher per institutions Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) fields Making market-oriented training and curriculum Greater collaboration with internationally reputed universities	Ensure recruitment of 100,000 TVET teachers in Govt. and Private TVET Institutions by 2025 Strengthening 8 Regional Director offices, TTTC and VTTI to create Training Hub for TVET teachers. Encourage private sector to establish 8 private TVET teacher	1000	• Ensure recruitment of 2.5 lacs TVET teachers in Govt. and Private Institutes • Restructuring of Organogram for career path for teachers & Staffs	■ Formation of Independent Technical Teacher Recruitment Commission in the field of technical education ■ Formulation of TVET teachers recruitment policy	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
countries and small island developing States	service required for teaching at the relevant level in a given country			The industry-academia linkage and placement programmes Teachers training: More teachers will be trained Availability of facilities Conduction of training for 5000 teachers of Dakhil /Alim/Fazil Level to ensure quality education Conduction of training for 2000 institutional Head to ensure good governance	training Center in 8 divisions • Conducting Inservice crash training program for 25000 TVET teachers DME Training for enhancing teaching skills of madrasah teachers. (2021-2023) Strengthening and capacity enhancement of BMTTI. (2022-2025) Training for 3600 Institutional Heads/assistant Heads (Madrasahs) to ensure good governance. (2022-2025) Development of Selected Madrasah (2018-2024) Establishment of office building of DME(2022-2024) Infrastructure development of 100 madrasah with science lab and language lab. (2021-2024) Supply of education materials including benches and furnishers (2018-2024) Establishing International Standard Welding Training Lab.	DME 456.68 5000.00 400.00 63435.70 400.00 6500.00	DME Strengthening and capacity enhancement of BMTTI Supply of education materials including benches and furnishers	Develop Qualification Framework for Teachers, Teacher Trainers and Assessors	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
12.8 By 2030, ensure that people everywhere have the relevant information and awareness for sustainable development and lifestyles in harmony with nature	12.8.1 Extent to which (i)global citizenship education and (ii) education for sustainable development (including climate change education) are mainstreamed in (a) national education policies; (b) curricula; (c) teacher education; and (d) student assessment	Lead: SHED, Co-Lead: MoPME, TMED	GED; MoEF; PMO; MoInd (BIM); MoInf	Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) fields Adapt to lifelong learning models of education Strengthen research on education and skills improvements	 Establishment of 100 Technical School & College (TSC) in Upazila (January 2014- December 2021) Establishment of 329 Technical School & College (TSC) at Upazila level (2nd Phase) (January 2020-December 2024) Establishment of Four Mohila Polytechnic Institute in Sylhet, Barisal, Rangpur and Mymensingh Division (Jan 2018- June 2025) Strengthening Land Survey Education in Bangladesh (July 2018- June 2022) Establishment of Polytechnic Institute in 23 Districts (Oct 2018- June 2025) Establishment of Four Engineering Colleges at Chittagong, Khulna, Rajshahi and Rangpur Divisions (Oct 2018- June 2025) 	25203.977 (ongoing) 205256.90 (ongoing) 4029.584 (ongoing) 2788.50 (ongoing) 36513.70 (ongoing) 12223.90 (ongoing)	Implementation of Bangladesh National Qualification Framework (BNQF) Introducing Dakhil Vocational Course in 10,000 Madrasahs by 2030 Introducing SSC Vocational Course in 20,000 General secondary schools by 2030 Establishing 3000 New vocational Institutions for SSC vocational Courses Establishing 20,000 New vocational Institutions for SSC vocational Courses Establishing 20,000 New vocational Institutions for Short Courses Introducing women friendly emerging trade/technology Implementation of National Quality assurance system in TVET		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Capacity Development of 64 Technical School & College(TSC) under Directorate of Technical Education (Feb 2019- Jun 2025)	13956.90 (ongoing)	Introducing emerging technologies and procuring modern equipment in Polytechnic and TSC		
					"Skills 21 Empowering Citizens for Inclusive and Sustainable Growth" (Jan 2018- Jun 2023)	2040.00 (ongoing)	Infrastructure development for Govt. and private TVET institutions		
					Establishment of Eight Girls Technical School & Colleges (TSC) at Eight Divisional Head Quarter (Jul 2023- Jun 2025)	5372.24 (pipeline project)			
					Construction of academic building of 8 Government Polytechnic Institute under the Directorate of Technical Education (Jan 2023-Dec 2025)	489.90 (pipeline project)			
					Capacity Building of MPO enlisted TVET Institution under Directorate of Technical Education (Jul 2023- Jun 2028)	267185.00 (to be undertaken			
					Capacity building of 975 madrasahs to introduce Dakhil (vocational) course	(to be undertaken)			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	un,	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Construction of 6 Storied (11 Storied Foundation) Academic Building in Dhaka Polytechnic Institute (Jan 2023- Dec 2025)	431.12 (to be undertaken)			
					• TVET Teachers for the Future [ADB Funded] (July 2023-June 2028)	30000.00 (pipeline			
					Accelerating and Strengthening Skills for Economic Transformation (ASSET) [WB Funded] (July 2021-Dec 2026)	project) 42999.95 (ongoing)			
					Project for Improvement of Technical Education for Industrial Human Resources development [JICA Funded] (Sep 2020- Mar 2024)	182.76 (Ongoing)			
					Stipend program for TVET students and Female Student	(Ongoing regular program)			
					DME Establishment of Regional level office of DME	<u>DME</u> 2000.00	DME Establishment of Madrasah Teachers'		
					Establishment of Madrasah Teachers' Training Institutes in Division Level.	8000.00	Training Institutes in old District Level.		
					NACTAR More 10 labs with 200 high configure computer to be installed in NACTAR.		NACTAR 2 labs (3D printing lab & Robotics lab) with 60 ultra-high configure computer and necessary equipment to be installed in NACTAR		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
13.3 improve education, awareness raising and human and institutional capacity on climate change mitigation, adaptation, impact reduction, and early warning	13.3.1 Extend to which (i) global citizenship education and (ii) education for sustainable development are mainstreamed in (a) national education policies (b) curricula (c) teacher education; and (d) student assessment	Lead: SHED, Co-Lead: MoPME, TMED	GED; MoEF; PMO; MoInd (BIM); MoInf	Increase focus on Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics (STEM) fields Adapt to lifelong learning models of education Strengthen research on education and skills improvements Teachers training:	 Establishment of 100 Technical School & College (TSC) in Upazila (Jan 2014-Dec 2024 Establishment of 329 Technical School & College (TSC) at Upazila level (2nd Phase) (Jan 2020-Dec 2024) Establishment of Four Mohila Polytechnic Institute in Sylhet, Barisal, Rangpur and Mymensingh Division (Jan 2018-Jun 2023) Strengthening Land Survey Education in Bangladesh (Jul 2018-Jun 2022) Establishment of Polytechnic Institute in 23 Districts (Oct 2018- Jun 2025) Establishment of Four Engineering Colleges at Chittagong, Khulna, Rajshahi and Rangpur Divisions (Oct 2018-Jun 2025) 	25203.97 (ongoing) 205256.90 (ongoing) 4029.584 (ongoing) 2788.50 (ongoing) 36513.70 (ongoing) 12223.90 (ongoing)	Implementation of Bangladesh National Qualification Framework (BNQF) Introducing Dakhil Vocational Course in 10,000 Madrasahs by 2030 Introducing SSC Vocational Course in 20,000 General secondary schools by 2030 Establishing 3000 New vocational Institutions for SSC vocational Courses Establishing 20,000 New vocational Institutions for Short Courses Introducing women friendly emerging trade/technology Implementation of National Quality assurance system in TVET Introducing emerging technologies and procuring modern equipment in Polytechnic and TSC	Formulation of TVET Policy Formulation of Bangladesh National Qualification Framework (BNQF) with all level of education Policy for Technical support to TVET Institution. Provision for Diploma Engineers to get admitted in other universities by credit transfer to align TVET sector with traditional education system.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	,	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Capacity Development of 64 Technical School & College(TSC) under Directorate of Technical Education (Feb 2019- Jun 2025)	13956.98 (ongoing)	Infrastructure development for Govt. and private TVET institutions		
					"Skills 21 Empowering Citizens for Inclusive and Sustainable Growth" (Jan 2018- Jun 2023)	2040.00 (ongoing)			
					Establishment of Eight Girls Technical School & Colleges (TSC) at Eight Divisional Head Quarter (Jan 2023- Dec 2025)	5372.24 (to be undertaken)			
					Construction of academic building of 8 Government Polytechnic Institute under the Directorate of Technical Education (Jan 2023-Dec 2026)	489.90 (to be undertaken)			
					Capacity Building of MPO enlisted TVET Institution under Directorate of Technical Education (Jul 2023- Jun 2028)	267185.00 (to be undertaken)			
					 Capacity building of 975 madrasahs to introduce Dakhil (vocational) course 	48750.00 (to be undertaken)			
					Construction of 6 Storied (11 Storied Foundation) Academic Building in Dhaka Polytechnic Institute (Jan 2023- Dec 2025)	431.12 (pipeline project)			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					TVET Teachers for the future (TTF) [ADB Funded] (July 2023- June 2028)	30000.00 (pipeline)			
					Accelerating and Strengthening Skills for Economic Transformation (ASSET) [WB Funded] (July 2021-Dec 2026)	42924.34 (ongoing)			
					Project for Improvement of Technical Education for Industrial Human Resources development [JICA Funded] (Sep 2020- Mar 2024)	182.76 (Ongoing)			
					Stipend program for TVET students and Female Student	(Ongoing regular program)			
					<u>DME</u>	<u>DME</u>			
					Establishment of Regional level office of DME	2000.00			
					c) Establishment of Madrasah Teachers' Training Institutes in Division Level.	8000.00			

MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE (MoA)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Target 2.1 By 2030, end hunger and ensure access by all people, in particular the poor and people in vulnerable	2.1.1 Prevalence of undernourish- ment	Lead: MoA Co-lead: MoFL, MoFood	MoDMR; MoWCA; SID; MoInd; HSD; MEFWD; MoInf; SHED; TMED;	Sustainable management of wheat blast through quality seed production (around 528 tons) of new wheat varieties, early warning for wheat blast and capacity development of growers (around 390 persons)	1. Combat wheat blast disease and multiplication of new variety seeds in Bangladesh (January 2021 to October 2023)	2.39	Enhancing blast resistant wheat seed production		
situations, including infants, to safe, nutritious and sufficient food all year round	2.1.2 Prevalence of moderate or severe food insecurity in the population, based on the Food Insecurity Experience Scale		МоРМЕ	Enhancing wheat production through modern technology in non-traditional adverse areas of Bangladesh	2. Production enhancement of newly developed wheat variety through modern technology in non- traditional adverse areas of Bangladesh (July 2021 to June 2023)	1.098	Enhancing wheat production in non-traditional adverse areas of Bangladesh		
	(FIES)			Yield loss assessment through fall armyworm and development of environmentally friendly management approaches	3. Determination of maize crop damage by fall armyworm insect and development of its environmental friendly management (July 2021 to June 2023)	3.626	Yield loss assessment through fall armyworm and development of environmentally friendly management approaches		
				Enhancing wheat and maize production through modern technology in Rajshahi, Rangpur and Dinajpur regions	4. Production enhancement and extension program of newly developed wheat and maize varieties using modern and improved technology in Rajshahi, Rangpur and Dinajpur regions of extension	4.500	Enhancing wheat and maize production through modern technology in Rajshahi, Rangpur and Dinajpur regions		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
02010100	o o o mandacene	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Swift development of wheat variety in Bangladesh through speed breeding	5. Quick release of wheat variety in Bangladesh through speed breeding (July 2022 to June 2025)	8.42	Swift development of wheat variety in Bangladesh through speed breeding		
				To observe wheat and maize varieties tolerant to salinity and also to enhance wheat and maize in saline areas	6. Development of salt tolerant wheat and maize varieties and to increase the wheat and maize production in saline areas (July 2022 to June 2025)	2.98	Development of\ wheat and maize varieties tolerant to salinity and also to enhance wheat and maize in saline areas		
				Increasing agriculture- product diversification and consumption for improving nutrition	7. Strengthening Research Activities of BINA 2022-2027	1640.09	Establishment of Regional Research Stations, Development of Infrastructure and Strengthening Research Activities		
				Food security for the national populace including availability, access, utilization and stabilityProduction and consumption diversification with high value crops including vegetables, fruits, has to be the ideal target for food production in the countryImplement Bangladesh National Nutrition Policy 2014	8. Enhance Production of Oil Crop (BINA Part) 01 July 2020 to June 2025	152.18	Development and extension of cereals, vegetables, fruits, pulses, oilseeds and tuber crops with nutrient enriched varieties.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
_		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Implementation of the Children Act 2013 for child nutritiPre & Post-Natal Child Care for up to 4 years in order to ensure healthy future generation (free from stunting and mal-nutrition)	9. Development of Profitable Crop Management Technologies for increasing cropping intensity of Charland, Northern Areas and Hill Tract. July 2019 to June	35.50	Extension and expansion of bio-rational based IPM/ IDM, INM, GAP, Bio-pesticides approaches and organic agriculture		
				Continue operational plfoNational Nutrition Services (NNS) under Health Sector Programme.	2022		Development of high yielding, hybrid and transgenic crop varieties		
				Support small and marginal farmers in producing diversified crop suitable for both markets and household consumption to improve their nutritional status.					
					10. Strengthening Research and Management Activities of Horticultural Crops through Nuclear and Advanced Techniques July 2019 to June 2022	33.00			
					11. Strengthening Research Activities of BINA Sub-Station. July 2019 to June 2021	22.80			
					12. Modernization of Laboratory at BINA for Strengthening Biotechnological Research (Tissue culture and Anther culture) July 2021 to June 2023	33.26			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
obe largets	ob o maleutors	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					13. Research Activities for the Identification of Blast Resistant Rice Mutants/Lines Using Mutation Breeding and other Advanced Techniques July 2021 to June 2023	14.00			
				Nutritional developmentPoverty reductionEnd hungerAddressvulnerability	14. Year-Round fruit Production for Nutrition Improvement Project July 2015- June 2023	4600.00	Increase house hold income through crop diversifica-tion & intensifi-cation with high value nutrient enriched crop.		National Agricul- tural Policy- 2018 National Agricul-
				Safe Nutritious year round fruit and vegetable production	15. Safe Crop Production Project through Eco- friendly Approach October 2018- June 2024	1810.00	Strengthen-ing horticulture Centre of DAE for food and nutri-tional security.		tural Extension Policy-2020 GAP Policy 2020 Organic
				Increase availability of food, right to food and purchasing power by increasing productivity and production of crops.	16. Citrus Crops Extension, Management and Production Enhancement Project March 2019- December 2023	1260.00	Strengthening micro nutrient management for sustainable crop production.		Agricul- ture Policy 2017
				Ensure nutritious food all year round for the poor and vulnerable situations	17. Tuber crops Development Project March 2019- December 2023	1560.00	Enhancing Urban Horticulture production		
					18. Research, Development & Extension of Cashewnut & Coffee Project January 2021- December 2025	1585.00	Food & Nutritional Security through Enhancing Agricultural Productivity and Strengthening Market Linkage.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
020 14118000	o o o manoacono	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	,
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					19. Establishment of Family Nutrition Garden in Homestead and Uncultivable Fallow Land Project Jan 2021-Dec 2023	4384.00	Supporting homestead agri¬cultural value ad-dition strategies & commercial fruit gardening.		
					20. Enhance production of oil crops project July 2020-June 2025	2220.00	Safe Horticulture Food Production and Supply Management for the Betterment of Human Health, (July 2026-June 2030)		
					21. Research, Extension and Popularization of Vegetables and Spices Cultivation on Floating Bed July 2017- June 2023	323.00	Ensuring Year Round fruits and vegetable supply for family, focusing women and children		
					22. Improvement of Nutrition and Reduction of Poverty through Mushroom Cultivation Project July 2022-June 2027	1569.00	Development and extension of modern variety seeds of cereal, vegetable, pulse, oil, spice, tuber and fruit crops with nutrient enrich varieties.		
					23. Scaling up Angel Model for Increased Agricultural Production, Improved Nutrition and Women's Empowerment July 2023- June 2030	3633.00	Popularization/ Extension of environmental friendly green technology (like IPM, Nano Technology, GAP, AWD, Bio rational Pesticide use, Organic agriculture etc.)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
obe largets	ob o maleutors	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	rtemants
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					24. Transfer of Modern Agricultural Technologies in Char Areas of Bangladesh Projec July 2022- June 2027	2178.00			
					25. Strenthening Horticultural centers to increase horticultural crop production July 2023- June 2028	4210.00			
					26. Agricultural Development Project in Hill Area July 2022- June 2027	986.00			
					27. Entrepreneur Development for Agricultural Commercialization (EDAC) Project July 2022- June 2027	1958.00			
					28. The Market- oriented Agriculture Promotion Project for Smallholder Horticulture Farmers through Multi- Stakeholder Partnerships (Bangla-SHEP) August 2022 – December 2025	310.00			
					29. Agricultural Support Project for the Socio- Economic Development of Backward Minority Ethnic Communities in the Northern Region. July 2022- June 2027	1363.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
S		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					30. Strengthening Nutrition and Food Security through Agricultural Development Project July 2022- June 2027	1782.00			
					31. Active Involvement of Women's in Safe Crops Production & Supply Chain Management towards Household Food and Nutrition Security Project, July 2022- June 2027	2992.00			
					32. Safe Nutritious Crop Diversification, Production and Value Chain Development Project (DAE) July 2022- June 2027	2340.00			
					33. Project on Production of Exportable Safe Fruits and Vegetables through Sustainable Good Agricultural Practices July 2023- June 2028	9314.00			
					34. Sorjan based integrated farming systems research and dissemination of technology in submerged and saline areas of southern Bangladesh (July 2023- June 2028)	1653.80	Development of post harvest processing and utilization of fruits & vegetables		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					35. Establishment of Agricultural Research Station for Agricultural Development in Kishoreganj District (July 2023- June 2028)	1953.00	Production and distribution of seedlings, saplings and buds of different fruits		
					36. Development of high yielding, hybrid and transgenic Jute and Allied Fibre crop varieties. 2023-2025	300	Development of high yielding, hybrid and transgenic Jute and Allied Fibre crop varieties Phase-II		
					37. Smallholder Agricultural Competitiveness Project (1ST Revised) (July 2018- June 2024)	2129.00	Development of agri-business & entrepreneurs, Establishment of sustainable value chain, Renovation of agro-processing infrastructure		
					38. Establishment Cold Storage Agricultural Produces Post Harvest Management and Marketing Management Development Project (July 2021 to June 2026)	488.00	Development of market infrastructure, Improvement of storage facility throughout the country. (Cost: BDT 7000 million)		
							Food & Nutritional Security through Enhancing Agricultural Productivity and Strengthening Market Linkage Project		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
, and the second		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				 Nutritional development Poverty reduction End hunger Address vulnerability Safe Nutritious year 	39Development of climate smart crop varieties and Seed(Jul 2023 to Jun 2028	BRRI 115 GoB	Development of climate smart crop varieties and Seed)		
				round fruit and	40Production &	BRRI 400	Production &		
				vegetable production • Increase availability of food, right to food and purchasing power by	distribution of good quality seed (Jul 2023 to Jun 2028)	GoB	distribution of good quality seed		
				increasing productivity and production of crops. • Ensure nutritious food	41Development of	BRRI 1000			
					Nutrient enriched and Biotic stress tolerant crop varieties(Jul 2023 to Jun 2028) (BRRI)	GoB			
				Enhancing agricultural production and ensuring food security	42. Development of high yielding, premium quality fine grain and aromatic rice varieties.(Jul 2023 to	BRRI 50.00 GoB			
					Jun 2028)				
					43. Production and Distribution of Different Fruit Saplings and Grafts For Ensuring Nutritional Status And Employment Opportunities For The Coastal People Of Bangladesh	27200.00			
				Ensuring food security through increasing production of food crops will be fulfilled through ensuring quality seaweeds for the farmers in time, timeliness of operation, reduction of	44. Establishmet of BADC Pulse-Oils & Others Seed Production Farm at Kuniar Char of Modhumoti River in South-western Region of Bangladesh. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	28000.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				postharvest loss and increasing cropping intensity. In fine, unused coastlines expansion of crop production can be achieved by using modern agricultural technology. Develop agricultural research for promoting expert of products.	45. Development of nutrient enriched varieties of sugarcrop.	50.00	Development of stress tolerant (Salinity, drought, water submergence, cold, heat, etc and diseases, insect resistant) high yielding sugarcrop varieties.		
				export of products through coordination with local and international partner organizations; modernize agricultural research, education, extension, input management and develop skilled manpower for sustainable technology innovation. SDG: Goal 2. End hunger, achieve food security and improved nutrition and promote sustainable agriculture Goal 5. Achieve gender equality and empower all women and girls 47 48 48 49 49 49 60 60 60 60 60 60 60 60 60 60 60 60 60	46. Improvement of the existing cropping pattern to increase cropping intensity.	50.00	Development of hybrid and transgenic sugarcrop varieties.		
					47. Development of small farm tools and machinery	100.00	Extending hygienic gur making technology throughout the country.		
					48.Extraction of stevioside from stevia (July 2021 – June 2024)	25.00	Strengthening research for the development and dissemination of		
					49 . Strengthening Research and Development activities of Bangladesh Wheat and Maize Research Institute (July 2023 -June28	587.41	stress tolerant varieties of wheat and maize variety in Bangladesh		
					50. Production and Dissemination of sugarcrop clean seed (July 2021 June 2024)	250.62			
					51. Research And Development of Seaweed in Coastal Areas of Bangladesh 2017-2020	644.40 GOB			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
2.3 By 2030, double the agricultural productivity and incomes	2.3.1 Volume of production per labour unit by classes of farming/	Lead: MoA; Co-lead: MoFL	FD; FID; LGD; MoCHTA; MoFood; MoWCA;	Implementation of 190 Competitive Research Grants (CRG) sub- projects; Implementation of 51	52. National Agricultural Technology Program Phase II Project (1st Revised) October 2015- June 2023	2934.00			
of small scale food producers, in particular women, indigenous peoples, family farmers,	pastoral/forestry enterprise size 2.3.2 Average income of small-scale food producers, by sex and		MoEFCC;	Program Based Research Grants (PBRG) proposals; • Validation of 40 improved technologies in the farmers' fields of project areas; Implementation of 140 PhD programs (80 local	53. Establishment of Sonagaji Seed Multiplication Farm for Sustainable Agriculture in South-eastern region of Bangladesh. Jul-21 to Jun-25,	30000.00			
pastoralists and fishers, including through secure and equal access to land, other	indigenous status			and 60 foreign)	54. Establishment of Sonagaji Seed Multiplication Farm for Sustainable Agriculture in South-eastern region of Bangladesh. Jul-21 to Jun-25,	30000.00			
productive resources an inputs, knowledge, financial services, markets and					55. Strengthening of Hybrid Vegetable Seed Production, Processing, Preservation & Distribution Activities Project. Oct-19 to Jun-23				
opportunities for value addition and non-farm employment					56. Strengthening Seed Supply System of BADC for Ensuring Food Security of Bangladesh. Jul-21 to Jun-25	3600			
					57. Greater Khulna and Jessore District Minor Irrigation Development Project Jun-2023 to Jun-28,	35000			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					58. Greater Bogra and Dinajpur District Minor Irrigation Development Project Jun-2023 to Jun-28,	2500			
					59. Project on Agricultural Mechanization, Preservation of Rain Water and Extension of Irrigation Facilities through the Mazimum Use of Surface Water. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	11200			
					60. Modernization of offices of Foundation Seed Production Farm at Noshipur&Chitla under Jute seed division of BADC. Jul-21 to Jun-25	30000			
					61. New Variety of Crops and Modern and Sustainable Technology Adoption Project among the Farmers in the Irrigated Area by BADC . Jul-21 to Jun-25	4945.28			
					62. Establishment of S M Farm at Rawjanupzilla of Chittagong District. Jul- 21 to Jun-25.	17000.00			
					63. Hybrid Rice Seed Production, Processing, Preservation and Distribution 9-Project. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	9000.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					64. Enhanching the Capacity Builds up of C.G Division of BADC by Improvement of Quality Cereal Seed Production & Procurement Project. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	46430.00			
					65. Establishment of Seed Multiplication Farm in Panchagar District for Sustainable Agriculture in Northern Region of Bangladesh. ul-21 to Jun-25.	25000.00			
					66. Improvement and Quality Seed Production of Rice,Wheat and Maize (3rd Phase). Jul-21 to Jun-25.	82374.00			
					67. Modernization And Improvement of Existing Seed Production, Processing & Distribution Facilities of BADC (MIEF) (2nd Phase) Jul-21 to Jun-25.	107148.09			
					68. project on Construction of Fertilizer Godown for Strengthening of Fertilizer Preservation Capacity of BADC. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	70000.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
obe largets	ob o maleutors	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	rtemants
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					69. Construction of Fertilizer godwn in Chittagong and Khulna to increase the capacity of BADC Fertilizer Perservation. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	120100.00			
					70. Sustainable Agriculture Development through Farm Mechanization. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	18890.20			
					71. Strengthening Farm Machinery Research Activity for Mechanized Rice Cultivation (Jul 2019 to Jun 2024) (BRRI)	440.00			
					72 . High Yielding Hybrid Rice Variety Development through Modernization of Research (Jul 2023 to Jun 2028) (BRRI)	478.06			
					73Improvement of Rice and Rice – Based Farming System through the Efficient Management of Local Resources in the Hill Tract-(Jul 2022 to Jun 2027)	230.00			
					74. Improvement and extension of the existing cropping pattern and crop zoning to increase productivity (Jul 2023 to Jun 2028) (DAE, BARI, BRRI, BINA, BSRI, BJRI)	400 GoB			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
020141600	o o o mansacero	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					75 Increase agricultural productivity through modern technology transfer, minimizing yield gap, crop diversification & intensification with high value crop production. (Jul-2023-Jun2028) (BARI, BRRI, BINA, BSRI, BJRI, DAE, CDB, SCA,DAM)	1000 GoB	Production & distribution of good quality seed of jute and allied fibre crops.		
					76. Integrated Agricultural Development Project in Southern part of Bangladesh through Soil, Water and Salinity Manageme(Jul 2023 to Jun 2028).(BRRI)	400 GoB			
					77. Strengthening of seed research, quality seed production, preservation, distribution, and extension of jute and allied fibre crops. 2022-2026	2400			
					78. Enhancement of crop production through Farm Mechanization 2022-2025	500	Enhance Integrated Agricultural Productivity Approach		
					79. Development of jute based cropping systems and transfer of BJRI evolved modern technologies for increasing agricultural productivity. 2023-2025	200	Improvement of Farmers' Livelihood Through Cropping Systems Research and Development of jute and allied fibre crops.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					80. Increase productivity of jute and allied fibre crops through modern technology transfer, minimizing yield gap by soil, crop and pest management. 2023-2025	200	Expansion of appropriate post harvest management technologies (Processing, preservation & packaging) to reduce production loss and develop market linkage among the producer and consumer.		
					81. Production of charcoal, activated carbon and different kinds of ink.	200	Women empowerment in production, processing & other income generating activities.		
					82. Development of jute blended diversified product 2022-2025	200			
					83. Development of jute product through bioprocess technology. 2022-2025	200			
					84. Physical Infrastructure and Human Resource Development of National Agriculture Training Institute. NATA 2022-2027 (DPP Submitted	945.806			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Sustainable management of wheat blast through quality seed production (around 528 tons) of new wheat varieties, early warning for wheat blast and capacity development of growers (around 390 persons)	85. Combat wheat blast disease and multiplication of new variety seeds in Bangladesh (January 2021 to October 2023)	2.39	Enhancing blast resistant wheat seed production		
				Enhancing wheat production through modern technology in non-traditional adverse areas of Bangladesh	86. Production enhancement of newly developed wheat variety through modern technology in non- traditional adverse areas of Bangladesh (July 2021 to June 2023)	1.098	Enhancing wheat production in non-traditional adverse areas of Bangladesh		
				Yield loss assessment through fall armyworm and development of environmentally friendly management approaches	87. Determination of maize crop damage by fall armyworm insect and development of its environmental friendly management (July 2021 to June 2023)	3.626	Yield loss assessment through fall armyworm and development of environmentally friendly management approaches		
				Enhancing wheat and maize production through modern technology in Rajshahi, Rangpur and Dinajpur regions	88. Production enhancement and extension program of newly developed wheat and maize varieties using modern and improved technology in Rajshahi, Rangpur and Dinajpur regions of extension	4.500	Enhancing wheat and maize production through modern technology in Rajshahi, Rangpur and Dinajpur regions		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1				Swift development of wheat variety in Bangladesh through speed breeding	89. Quick release of wheat variety in Bangladesh through speed breeding (BWMRI) (July 2022 to June 2025)	8.42	Swift development of wheat variety in Bangladesh through speed breeding	0	
				To observe wheat and maize varieties tolerant to salinity and also to enhance wheat and maize in saline areas	90. Development of salt tolerant wheat and maize varieties and to increase the wheat and maize production in saline areas	2.98	To observe wheat and maize varieties tolerant to salinity and also to enhance wheat and maize in saline areas		
					91. Strengthening Research Activities of BINA 2022-2027	1640.09	Enhance Integrated Agricultural Productivity Approach 2026-2029		
					92. Enhance Production of Oil Crop (BINA Part) 01 July 2020 to June 2025	152.18	Introduction of water saving technologies such as drip irrigation, sprinkler irrigation, furrow irrigation, alternate furrow irrigation, deficit irrigation, etc. at farmer's level		
					94. Strengthening Research and Management Activities of Horticultural Crops Through Nuclear and Advanced Techniques July 2019 to June 2022	33.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
J		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					95. Strengthening Research Activities of BINA Sub-Station. July 2019 to June 2021	22.80			
					96. Modernization of Laboratory at BINA for Strengthening Biotechnological Research (Tissue culture and Anther culture) July 2021 to June 2023	33.26			
					97. Research Activities for the Identification of Blast Resistant Rice Mutants/Lines Using Mutation Breeding and other Advanced Techniques July 2021 to June 2023	14.00			
							Improvement and extension of the existing cropping pattern and crop zoning to increase productivity		
							Expansion of appropriate post harvest management technologies (Processing, preservation & packaging) to reduce production loss and develop market linkage among the producer and consumer.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							Increase agricultural productivity through modern technology transfer, minimizing yield gap, crop diversification & intensification with high value crop production		
							Production and distribution of good quality seed		
					98. Development and expansion of biorational based IPM/IDM approaches	500.00	Enhancement of crop production through Farm Mechanization		
					99. Extension of sugar crop cultivation in hilly areas, haors & barind tracts.	100.00	Introduction of water saving technologies suitable for sugarcrop		
					100. Golpata development in saline belt	50.00	Women empowerment in production, processing & other income generating activities.		
					101. Production & distribution of good quality seed	500.00	Increase agricultural productivity or production through modern technology transfer, minimizing yield gap, crop diversification & intensification with high value crop production.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th ets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					102. Introduction of renewable energy to provide irrigation.	500.00	Expansion of appropriate post harvest management technologies (Processing, preservation & packaging) to reduce production loss and develop market linkage among the producer and consumer.		
				1. Security from water-borne hazards (like flood, cyclone, storm-surges, saline water intrusion, water logging, drought) 2. Ensure water supply	103. Popularize Of High Value Unconventional Fruit And Medicinal Crop In Barind Area Project. (01/07/2020 to 30/06/2025)	173.382	Modern Minor irrigation project through buried pipe, sprinkler irrigation in vegetable & fruit production		
				for agricultural production 3. Ensure public/private funding for agricultural production	104. Project for capacity building acceleration including infrastructure development of BMDA.	810.600	Promoting less water consuming crops to save irrigation water		
				environment for crop production that ensured food security of the country. 5. Rural employment	105. Rehabilitation of Irrigation infrastructure project.	3229.871	Soil health development by using green manure, Compost, vermin-compost,		
				generation.	106. Agricultural Machineries Popularization at farmer's level.	2450.000	etc for efficient use of water (BMDA		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					107. Construction and Repair of Rural Feeder Road For Ensuring fair price of Agricultural Products Project.	5813.295			
					108. Integrated Area development project for greater Bogra and pabna district.	4000.000			
					109. Rural agriculture development projects through achieving nutrition, employment and resilience July 2023- June 2028	4675.00			
				Increase crop production and productivity Quality Seed availability Agricultural products	110. Increasing cropping Intensity in Greater Mymensingh Region Project July 2020-June 2025	1236.00			
				Value addition Market chain development Value chain	111. Smallholder Agricultural Competitiveness Project July 2018-June 2024	2588.00			
				development • High Value Crop • Reduce Yield Gap • Area based Agricultural technology transfer • Soil fertility Holistic Farming System approach • Double the agricultural productivity,	112. Production, storage and distribution of quality seed of Rice, Wheat and Jute at farmer's level through modern technology project February 2019-June 2023	2695.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				incomes of small scale food producers, indigenous peoples, family farmers, pastoralists and fishers,	113. Tuber crops development project March 2019- December 2023	1563.00			
				including through secure and equal access to land, other productive resources an inputs, opportunities for value addition and non-farm employment	114. Agricultural Development Project for Rajshahi Division through the Expansion of Modern Technology January 2020- December 2024	1470.00			
					115. Farm Mechanization through Integrated Management project July 2020-June 2025	30200.00			
					116. Gopalganj-Khulna- Bagerhat-Shatkhira- Pirojpur Agricultural Development Project July 2018- June 2024	731.00			
					117. National Agricultural Technology Program – Phasell Project (NATP-2) October 2015-June 2023	6074.00			
					118. Rangpur Division Agriculture and Rural Development Project July 2018- June 2023	1132.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					119. Capacity Development of Agriculture Training Institute Project (CDATIP) July 2018- June 2023	1350.00			
					120. Noakhai, Feni, Lakshimipur, Chattogram and Chandpur Agricultural Development Project July 2018- June 2023	798.30			
					121. Borishal, Patuakhali, Bhula, JalokhatiBarguna, Madaripur, Shriatpur Agricultural Development Project July 2018- June 2023	1119.00			
					122. Upgradation of Existing Plant Quarantine Laboratory at Central Packing House to International Standard Project October 2021- June 2024	1563.00			
					123. Agricultural Development in Sylhet Region through Modern Technologies Project January 2022- December 2026	2005.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th eets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
				_		(Million)		0	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1 124. Export Quality Mango Production Project July 2022-June 2027	6.2 470.00	7	8	9
					125. Cashew nut and coffee research, development and extension project January 2021-December 2025	1585.00			
					126. Extension, Research and Management of Coconut Cultivation Project July 2022- June 2027	6814.00			
					127. Safe Cucurbits Production and Technology Extension Project through Proper Utilization of Land January2023-December 2027	5404.00			
					128. Combined Agricultural Development of Chattogram Region project July 2022- June 2027	2307.00			
					129. Increase of Onion Production Project July 2022- June 2027	3373.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					130. Beel Estuaries Food System Improvement Project (BEFSI) July 2023-June 2026	6105.00			
					131. High Value Oil Crop Perilla Extension for Crop Intensification Pilot Project July 2022-June 2027	464.00			
					132. Transfer of Modern Agricultural Technologies in Char Areas of Bangladesh Project July 2022- June 2027	2178.00			
					133. Physical Infrastructure Development of Agricultural Training Institute Project July 2022- June 2027	3144.00			
					134. Dhaka Regional Agricultural Development Project (DRADP) June 2022- July 2027	2350.00			
					135. Agricultural Development in Faridpur Region through Extension of Modern Technologies Project. July 2022- June 2027	2500.00			
					136. Project of Sustainable Agricultural Technology Extension in Cumilla Region. July 2022- June 2027	2000.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					137. Agricultural Development Project of Barishal Region through Extension of Modern Technology July 2023- June 2027	2428.00			
					138. Sustainable Agricultural Development through Application of Modern Technology in Rangpur Region Project (SDRnP) July 2022- June 2027	1538.00			
					139. Farm mechanization livelihood support and employment opportunity development project. July 2023- June 2028	1355.00			
					140. Crop Commercialization and Productivity Improvement Project (CCPIP) July 2023- June 2028	1275.00			
					141. Agricultural Support Project for the Socio- Economic Development of Backward Minority Ethnic Communities in the Northern Region. July 2022- June 2027	1363.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					142. Ensuring Occupational Safety of the Farmers Project July 2023- July 2026	2500.00	Enhancement and increasing production through intercultural operation,	Mechanization Policy 2020 Formulated	
					143. Development of Plant Quarantine Services in Bangladesh Project. August 2022-June 2027	4441.00	fertilization, irrigation and pesticide management of existing citrus,	National Agricultural Policy-2018- Updated.	
					144. Production and Management of Quality Seeds of Pulses, Oils and Spices at Farmers Level Project July 2022- June 2027	8077.00	mango and other fruits bearing gardens. (DAE)	National Agricultural Extension Policy-2020 Formulated	
					145. Sustainable Agricultural Development Project of Bogura Region. July 2022- June 2027	3063.00	Integrated farm Mechanization Project	Agricultural Policy 2020 formulated	
					146. Haor Region Agricultural Development Project July 2023- June 2028	2010.00	Increasing agricultural productivity through modern technology transfer and value chain development (DAE)		
					147. Dhaka Regional Agricultural Development Project (DRADP) June 2022- July 2027	2350.00	Promote Synchronize Farming		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
020 1411 9000	- CD C Managarens	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	,
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					148. Soil Fertility and Productivity Management Project July 2022- June 2027	6807.00	Integrated agricultural productivity improvement project in 14 agricultural regions.		
					149. Sustainable Agriculture and Nutrition Development Project in Rajshahi Region for assuring Food Security July 2022- June 2027	3897.00	Increasing agricultural production through minimizing yield gap, post-harvest management,		
					150. Sustainable agricultural development in Jashore region through modern technologies Project (SDJTP) July 2023- June 2028	2379.70	insect & pest damage, integrated nutrient management etc(DAE).		
					151. Modern Spices variety & technology extension Project July 2023- June 2028	1822.64			
					152. Sustainable Agricultural Development through Extension of Modern Technologies in Dinajpur Region Project July 2022-June 2027	978.00	Integrated agricultural development project by converting fellow and nonproductive agricultural lands to cultivable land. (DAE)		
					153. Strenthening Horticultural centers to increase horticultural crop production July 2023- June 2028	4210.00	Integrated agricultural development project in southern part of Bangladesh. (DAE)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					154. Establishment of 211 Farmers Training Centers at Upazila level for Extension of Modern Agricultural Technology Project (FTC Project) July 2022-June 2027	7961.00	Improvement & intervention of existing cropping pattern and crop zoning to increase crop productivity		
					155. Export Income Enhancement Through SafeFruit Production and Post-Harvest Management with Vapor Heat Treatment (VHT) Machine in the Mango and Litchi Producing Districts of Bangladesh Project. July 2022- June 2027	6265.00	Development and extension of modern variety seeds of cereal, vegetable, pulse, oil, spice, tuber and fruit crops with nutrient enrich varieties (DAE).		
					156. Year Round Safe and Quality Vegetables Production under Protected Condition July 2023- June 2028	494.45	National Agricultural Technology Project- 3rd Phase.		
					157. Establishment of Plant Quarantine, Quality Control Laboratory & Packaging House Project. July 2023- June 2028	3368.00		Productivity double, ensure food security and transform- ation of	
					158. Horticultural Crops development and Extension Project in Madhupur Tracts Areas July 2022-June 2027	938.44		agriculture.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
020 1411 9000	- CD C Managarens	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					159. Crop Production Enhance by using Cultivable Fallow land and Food Security Strengthening through Sustainable Agricultural Management in the South-West Region of Bangladesh. July 2023- June 2028	2742.00			
					160. Safe Nutritious Crop Diversification, Production and Value Chain Development Project July 2023- June 2028	2340.00			
					161. Ecological forest Establishment through biological Pest Control management Project July 2023- June 2028	489.31			
					162. Research, Extension and Popularize of Vegetables and Spices Cultivation on Floating Bed (July 2017 to June 2023)	391.30	Varietal development of fruit, vegetables, flowers, spice crops, tuber crops, barley, millets, sorghum, oilseeds and pulses		
					163. Strengthening of Spices Crop Research in Bangladesh (October 2017 to March 2023)	1004.00	Development of stress tolerant vegetables, fruits, pulses, and oilseed and tuber crops with nutrient enriched varieties.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					164. Establishment of Agriculture Research Station, BARI, Gopalganj and eco-friendly agricultural development project in south- western part through strengthening of research (July 2018 to June 2023)	1465.70	Development of stress tolerant varieties and sustainable production technologies for year round production of onion and chilli Farming system		
					Agricultural Competitiveness Project (SACP) (BARI Part) (July 2018 to June 2024)		research and development for livelihood improvement of low income farmers		
					166. Tuber Crops Research Strengthening Project (TCRSP) Phase-1 (July 2023- June 2028)	8900.00	Production of good quality seeds and their packaging, storing and distribution		
					167. Hill agricultural research strengthening project (July 2023- June 2028)	4896.30	Development of integrated disease management technologies of BARI mandated crops		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th ets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					168. Strengthening Research on Horticultural Crops (July 2023 to June 2028)		Development of vertebrate pest management technology		
							Strengthening research on marketing and value chain for major fruits and vegetables in relation to safe food and postharvest loss		
				1.Security from water-borne hazards (like flood, cyclone, storm-surges, saline water intrusion, water logging, drought) 2. Ensure water supply for agricultural production 3. Ensure public/private funding for agricultural production.	169. Strengthening seed certification activities. 2023-2027	SCA- 1000 GOB/ PA	Strengthening seed certification activities (Continuation).	1. SCA Organogram is needed to be revised. 2. The Seed Acts, 2018 & The Seed Rules, 2020 need to be revised.	
				4. Creation of secured environment for crop production that ensured food security of the country 5. Rural employment generation			Strengthening of Central, Regional and District Seed Testing Laboratories (Continuation).	Rules, 2020 need to be revised.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					171. Extension of Modern Agricultural Information and Technologies through Establishing Community Radios in the Haor and Costal Regions, Capacity Enhancement of Existing Community Radios .	SCA- 4725.00 (GOB	Strengthening of ICT for effective and rapid technology transfer (AIS)		
					172. Modern Agricultural Information and Technology Broadcasting through 'Krishi Television (Krishi TV)' using Bangabandhu Satelite-1 Project (AIS)	SCA- 19060.00 GOB/ PA			
					173. Establishment of Digital Archive and dissemination of E-Agriculture among root level farmers Programme	SCA- 500.25 (GOB)			
					174. NLP-Based Info service through Krishi Call Center (16123)	SCA- 600.32 (GOB)			
					175. Programme of Establishment Farmers' Market for Expansion of Safe Marketing of Agricultural Produces (July 2020 – June 2023)	20.00			
					176. Programme for Expansion of Online based Marketing Services (July 2020 – June 2023)	15.44			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					177. Farmers' Market- Safe Horticultural crop production in peri-urban areas and marketing in Dhaka City to mitigate the impact of COVID crisis (July, 2021-June, 2023) Status: Ongoing	22.47			
					178 Modernization, Digitalization and Extension Activities of SOGORIK Project (July 2021-June 2026) Status: DPP Prepared	730.00			
					179. Marketing Services Extension, Quality Assurance and Value Chain Development of Agricultural Produces Project (July 2021 – June 2026) Status: DPP Prepared	485.00			
					180. Potatoes' Multipurpose Uses, Storage and Marketing Development Project (January 2022 - June 2026) Status: Ongoing	427.68			
					181. Onion and Garlic Storage method Digitalizing and Marketing Activities Development in Farmers Level Project (July 2021 -June 2026)	252.60			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					182. Establishment of Farmers Market in Countrywide Project (July, 2021-June, 2025)	2000.00			
					183. Marketing and Extension of Agricultural Product Produces in Char Land Project (January 2022 - December 2026	500.00			
					184. Expansion Pineapple's Multipurpose Uses through Pineapple Processing Programme (July, 2022- June, 2026)	50.00			
					185. Development of preservation, processing & marketing of tomato produced in Rangpur, Dinajpur&Panchagarh districts" program (July, 2021-June, 2024)	50.01			
					186. Ready to Cook – Ready to Eat Marketing expansion of Agricultural Produces Programme (July, 2022-June, 2025)	55.60			
					187. Expansion of Guava processing, branding and marketing activities (July, 2022-June, 2025) Status: PPNB Prepared	34.52			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					188. Creating 5000 Young Agricultural Entrepreneur through Flourishing Agricultural Processing Industry Programme (July, 2023-June, 2026)	70.00			
				Development of Cotton variety & technology Skilled manpower	189. Development of Cotton Research & Technology Transfer Period: July 2020- June 2025	635.50	Cotton Research and Development program		
					190. Enhancing Capacity of Cotton Varieties Development Period: July 2019- June 2022	85.50	Smart cultivation & supply chain management of cotton		
				Disseminations of Modern cotton Varieties and technologies Expansion of tree cotton and silk cotton Infrastructure	191. Expansion of Cotton Cultivation Project (Phase-1) Period: July 2014- June 2023	1435.00	Capacity development of 4IR enabled cotton production technology		
				Development Sustainable Cotton Production Skilled manpower	192. Sustainable cotton production project through modern technology and mechanization Period: July 2022- June 2027	2779.648			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
3DG largets	3B G malcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Target 2.4 By 2030, ensure sustainable food production systems and implement	2.4.1 Proportion of agricultural area under productive and sustainable agriculture	Lead: MoA	MoEFCC; MoL; MoWR; MoDMR; MoInd; MoFood: LGD; SID	Climate change, adaption, mitigation, resilient Climatic Vulnerable farmers Reduction of GHG Decrease Temperature Address Sea Level Rise	193 Adaptation to Climate Change through Climate Smart Technologies in Khulna Agriculture Region July 2021- June 2024	497.00			
resilient agricultural practices that increase productivity and production, that help maintain				Environment Friendly Green technology Drought, Salinity, Cold, Submergence Pesticide Risk Reduction Introduce nanotechnology in agriculture promote science-led agriculture	194. Agro-meteorological Information Systems Development Project (DAE Component July 2016-June 2023	2123.00			
ecosystems, that strengthen capacity for adaptation to climate change, extreme weather, drought,				technology systems and encourage research and adoption of modern agricultural practices for development of drought, submergence and saline prone agriculture considering water and time economy, adaptation to climate	195. Crop Monitoring and Area Estimation of Major Crops through GIS and Satellite-based Remote Sensing Technology Project January 2023- December 2027	1211.00			
flooding and other disasters and that progressively improve land and soil quality.				change, proper use of genetically modified technology in agriculture, and promote adoption of modern agricultural practices in dry land, wetland, hills and coastal	196. Transfer of Modern Agro technologies in the Coastal Polders through In-Polder Water Management (TACP- IPWM)' Project July 2021- June 2026	2530.00			
				areas including use of environment friendly green technologies (e.g. IPM, INM, AWD, etc.) and	197. Soil Fertility and Productivity Management Project July 2022- June 2027	6807.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				climate-smart/resilient technologies; introduce salinity, submergence and other stress tolerant varieties specially in the Southern regions.	198. Climate-Smart Agriculture technologies in Narail, Satkhira& Khulna District July 2023- June 2027	617.00	Extension of bio-rational based IPM, IDM, INM, GAP, Bio-pesticide approaches & Organic agriculture.		
					198. Climate-Smart Agriculture technologies in Narail, Satkhira& Khulna District July 2023- June 2027	617.00			
					199. Climate Change Risk Management by Floating Bed Crop Production in Waterlogged Areas July 2020-June 2025	1649.00	Extension of/ Promote Sustainable Agriculture		
					200. Participatory Integrated Climate Services for Agriculture Project July 2023- June 2028	2682.46	Extension of/ Promote Sustainable Agriculture		
							Extension of Climate resilient crop varieties.		
							Emphasis on extension works to adaption at resilient stress condition like drought, salinity, acidity, submergence, flooding and other disasters		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					201. Combat wheat blast disease and multiplication of new variety seeds in Bangladesh (BWMRI) (January 2021 to October 2023)	2.39	Char development project		
					202. Production enhancement of newly developed wheat variety through modern technology in non- traditional adverse areas of Bangladesh (July 2021 to June 2023)	1.098	Integrated agricultural development project in southern part of Bangladesh		
					203. Determination of maize crop damage by fall armyworm insect and development of its environmental friendly management (July 2021 to June 2023)	3.626			
					204. Production enhancement and extension program of newly developed wheat and maize varieties using modern and improved technology in Rajshahi, Rangpur and Dinajpur regions of extension	4.500			
					205. Development of salt tolerant wheat and maize varieties and to increase the wheat and maize production in saline areas	2.98			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2		4	5	6.1			8	9
1	2	3	4	Development of saline and submergence tolerant variety. Promote sustainable environment management Primary defence against possible sea level rise resulting from climate change Development 'climate - smart food systems' Allowing inclusive bottom-up participation in adaptation decision making Mainstream poverty-environment-climate-disaster nexus in the project design phase, budgetary process, project implementation and monitoring processes Promote multiple land use technology like agro-forestry to ensure increased productivity and supplement agricultural production Continue and expand neonle-priented	6.1	6.2	7	8	9

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				poverty alleviation and increased empoyment opportunities including women					
				Ensure timely supply of fertilizers					
				Emphasis/support will be given for the production of bio-fertilizers and facilitating their increased use					
				Rebalancing of fertilizer subsidy for encouraging balanced use of fertilizers					
				Programme to encourage farmers to adopt pragmatic					
				measure using balanced fertilizers to maintain soil fertility					
				Ensure timely supply of fertilizers					
				Programme to encourage farmers to adopt pragmatic measure using balanced fertilizers to maintain soil fertility					
				Promote multiple land use technology like agro-forestry to ensure increased productivity and supplement agricultural production					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th sets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)			-	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	·	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					206. Strengthening of Soil Research & Research facilities(SRSRF)Project. 01 January 2018 to31December 2022	630.825	Soil management through organic and inorganic amendments		
					207. Gopalgang- Khulna-Bagerhat- Shatkhira-Pirojpur Agricultural Development (GKBSPADP) Project. 01 July 2018 to 30 June	480.692	Integrated Agricultural Development project in southwest part of Bangladesh		
					2023		Detailed soil survey based inventory of land and soil resources at Union level for planning precision agriculture		
					208. Assessment of cultivated Land Area for Different Crops by Using Remote Sensing and UpazilaNirdeshika. July 2020 to June 2023	SRDI 45.223 GOB	Strengthening of Soil Research & Research facilities for Field offices and laboratories (SSRRF)		
					209. Acidic soil management andsustainable crop production&improvement of soil fertility by practicingclimate smart agriculture in Barind area. July 2020-June 2023	3.50 GOB	Soil Fertility and Productivity Management.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th ets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(3)		Troject ricie and renou	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					২১০. "রাজশাহী ও রংপুরবিভাগসহ মধুপুর গড় অঞ্চলের অম্লীয় মৃত্তিকা ব্যবস্থাপনা এবং টেকসই ফসল উৎপাদন ও মাটির উর্বরতা বৃদ্ধির জন্য ক্লাইমেটখাট এণ্ডিকালচার প্রযুক্তি ব্যবহার" সংক্রান্ত কর্মসূচি (July-2022 to June-2025)	(50.00)	Strengthening of Soil Conservation and watershed management Research Activities in hilly areas.		
					211. Land Use Development through Soil Salinity Zoning, Suitable Crop Selection and Sustainable Soil Management in Coastal Saline Areas.	SRDI 499.931 GOB			
					01.07.2021 to 30.06.2024				
					212 . Strengthening of VegetableandFruit production inHilly areasthrough Sustainable Soil andLand Management 01.07.2021 to 30.06.2024	450.053 GOB	Increase Crop Yield and Intensity Through Soil, Water and Salinity Management in Seasonal Fallow Land of Southern part of Bangladesh.		
					213. Extension of Vermicompost Technology for soil Health and Safe Food Production project.	1000.00 GOB	Increasing Crop Intensity Programme through		
					01 July 2022 to 30 June 2025		Identification of Different Salt Tolerant Crop varieties.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th ets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2			-	•	(Million)		0	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1 214. Agricultural Development in Char land through Sustainable Soil & Land Management' project. 01.07.2021 to 30.06.2026	6.2 SRDI 500.00 GOB	Popularization of Fertilizer Recommendation based on Upazila soil and land utilization guide in farmer's level to enhance crop production project	8	9
					215. Agricultural Development in Haor areas through Sustainable Soil & Land Management project. 01.07.2021 to 30.06.2026	SRDI 450.00 GOB	Increase crop yield and intercity through soil, water and salinity management in seasonal fallow land of southern part on Bangladesh project.		
							Increase crop yield and intensity through Identification of Safe Surface water (River, Canal, Pond etc) and use of safe irrigation water in costal saline areas of Bangladesh project.		
							Year Round Utilization of Shrimp Gheer bund of South-Western part of Bangladesh for vegetable production through Soil, Fertilizer and Water management project.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					216. Upgrading Regional Horticulture Research Station, Cumilla to Regional Agricultural Research Station (July 2018 to June 2023)	372.752	Year Round Utilization of Shrimp Gheer bund of South-Western part of Bangladesh for vegetable production through Soil, Fertilizer and Water management project.		
					217. Farm Machinery Technology Development for Profitable Crop Production (July 2020 to June 2025)	560.00	Production and distribution of breeder seed and saplings		
					218. Enhance Production of Oil Crops Project (BARI Part) (July 2020 to June 2025)	204.40	Generation of improved technology for quality seed production, processing and preservation		
					219. Conservation of Ground Water and Raising it's Use Efficiency and Productivity in Irrigated Agriculture in Bangladesh (July 2020 to June 2023)	208.50	Development of production technology of fruits, vegetables, flowers, pulses, oilseeds and spice crops		
					220. Achievement of nutritional security and increasing income of poor farmers through establishing homestead garden (July 2023- June 2028)	2161.80	Development of integrated disease management technologies of BARI mandated crops		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					221.Strengthening Citrus Research and Technology Dissemination Project (July 2023- June 2028)	1042.236	.Popularization/ extension of environment friendly green technologies (e.g. GAP, IPM, INM, AWD, Bio pesticide, organic agri. etc)		
					222 .Agricultural development project for strengthening of on-farm research (July 2023- June 2028)	9983.90	Survey, identification and characterization of new insect pest invasion due to climate change impact and development of bio-rational based control measure		
					223. Basic and Applied Research on Jute (September 2010 – July 2023)	1354.60	Development of stress tolerant (Salinity, drought, water submergence, cold, heat, etc and diseases, insect resistant) high yielding major crop varieties.		
							Development of HYVs and related production technologies by addressing the climate change and extreme weather for ensuring sustainable jute production systems		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							Seed production and supply of climate resilient crop varieties. 2026-2030 Adoption and		
							Expansion of JAF crops cultivation in non-traditional areas like southern delta (saline areas), hilly areas, drought prone areas etc. 2026-2030		
							Popularization/ Extension of environment friendly green technologies (e.g. GAP, IPM, INM, AWD, Dry seed bed, bio pesticides, organic agril. etc.) 2026-2030		
					224. Development of stress tolerant (Salinity, drought, water sub- mergence, cold, heat, etc and diseases, insect resistant) high yielding major crop varieties. (Jul 2023 to Jun 2028	BRRI 300 GoB	Development of Climate smart crop varieties and seed		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					225. Extension and expansion of bio-rational based IPM/IDM, INM GAP, Bio-pesticides approaches and organic agriculture (Jul 2023 to Jun 2028)	BRRI 1000 GoB	Development of stress tolerant (Sality, drought, water submergence, cold, heat, etc. and diseases, insect		
					226. Emphasis on research and development work to mitigate stress, condition like drought, salinity, sub mergences, flooding & other disasters(Jul 2023 to Jun 2028	500	resistant) high yielding major crop varieties.		
					227. Soil management through organic and inorganicamendments(Jul 2023 to Jun 2028) (BRRI)	1000.00	Emphasis on research and development work to mitigate stress condition like drought, salinity, submergences, flooding & other disasters		
							Seed production and supply of climate resilient crop varieties. Soil Fertility and Productivity Management Project		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
J		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					228. Development of climate smart crop varieties and technologies	1000.00	Increasing the Cultivation and Production of Sugarcane in the Coastal Areas of Southern region		
					229. Collection, preservation and maintenance of plant genetic resources for food and agriculture for medium or long-term conservation	500.00	Morphological and molecular characterization of the collected genetics resources.		
					230. Molecular characterization and documentation of sugarcrop using SSR markers	1640.09			
					231. Strengthening Research Activities of BINA 2022-2027	152.18	Establishment of Regional Research Stations, Development of Infrastructure and		
					232. Enhance Production of oil crop (BINA Part)	35.50	Strengthening Research Activities		
					01 July 2020 to June 2025		of BINA (2nd Phase)		
					233. Development of Profitable Crop Management Technologies for increasing cropping intensity of Charland, Northern Areas and Hill Tract. July 2019 to June 2022	33.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th ets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					234. Strengthening Research and Management Activities of Horticultural Crops Through Nuclear and Advanced Techniques	22.80			
					July 2019 to June 2022				
					235. Strengthening Research Activities of BINA Sub-station.	33.26			
					July 2019 to June 2021				
					236. Modernization of Laboratory at BINA for Strengthening Biotechnological Research (Tissue culture and Anther culture) July 2021 to June 2023	14.00	Popularization / Extension of environment friendly green technologies (e.g. GAP, IPM, INM, AWD, Dry seed bed, bio pesticides, organic agril. etc.) 2026-2028		
					237. Research Activities for the Identification of Blast Resistant Rice Mutants/Lines Using Mutation Breeding and other Advanced Techniques July 2021 to June 2023		Emphasis on extension work to mitigate stress condition like drought, salinity, sub-mergences, flooding & other disasters		
							Soil management through organic and inorganic and inorganic amendments		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
-				J	0.12	0,2	Development of climate smart crop varieties and Seed		,
							Development of Stress tolerant (Salinity, drought, water submergence, cold, heat, etc and diseases, insect resistant) high yielding major crop varieties.		
							Emphasis on research and development work to mitigate stress, condition like drought, salinity, sub-mergences, flooding & other disasters		
							Seed production and supply of climate resilient crop varieties		
							Environment friendly safe food production through GAP and Organic agriculture		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
2.5 By 2020 maintain the genetic diversity of seeds, cultivated plants and farmed and domesticated animals and their related wild species including through soundly managed and diversified seed and plant banks at the national, regional and international levels, and promote access to and fair and equitable sharing of benefits arising from the utilization of genetic resources and associated traditional knowledge, as internationally agreed		Lead: MoA; Co-Lead: MoFL	MoC; MoEFCC; MoFA	Collection and conservation of plant genetic resources	238. Strengthening variety testing laboratory for modernization of DNA Finger Printing facilities & VCU (Value for Cultivation & Uses) tests (2021-2025	SCA- 500.00 (GOB	Strengthening variety testing laboratory for modernization of DNA Finger Printing facilities & VCU (Value for Cultivation & Uses) tests (SCA) Strengthening variety testing laboratory for modernization of DNA Finger Printing facilities & VCU (Value for Cultivation & Uses) tests		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
Ü		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					239. 2Speedy development of wheat variety in Bangladesh through speed breeding program (BWMRI) (July 2022 to June 2025)	8.4266			
				Diversification of agricultural production with value crops. • Maintain plant genetic resources, genetic diversity of seeds of food crops and medicinal	240. Rajalakh, Balaghata, Patia&Lalmai Tissue Culture Laboratory cum Horticulture Center Establishment and Development Project July 2023- June 2028	3271.59			
				plants and conserve local and land races for protection from extinctio	241. Tissue Culture Laboratory cum Horticulture Center Establishment and Development Project	6467.00			
					January 2023- December 2025				
					242. Integrated Agricultural Development in Chattogram Hill Tract (BARI Part) (July 2023- June 2028)	359.70	Up- scaling of technologies and production of year round safe and quality fruits and vegetables using good agricultural practices		
					243. Upgradation and Capacity Building of Regional and Sub- Stations Laboratory and Guesthouseunder BARI (July 2023-June 2028)	5250.00	Development of cropping pattern based irrigation scheduling	100.00	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
Ü		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Implement seed policy 1993 Private sector involvement in research and development of hybrid and HYV seed	244. Enclave (Chitmohal) Integrated Area development project.	1500.000	Modern Minor irrigation project through buried pipe, sprinkler irrigation in vegetable & fruit production		
				Agencies under the MOA, BADC and Horticulture Centres of DAE, will be further strengthened	245. Aforestation or fruits and herbals/medicinal plants.	500.000			
					246. Quality of seed production & distribution at farmer's level. (to be undertaken) (BMDA)	200.000	Promoting less water consuming crops to save irrigation water (BMDA)		
				support for hybrid seed production, marketing and development Farmers will be given training and technical assistance to extend	247. Improvement the livelihood of Inland (char) people through expansion of irrigation facilities. (to be undertaken) (BMDA)	2500.000	Soil health development by using green manure, Compost, vermin-compost, etc for efficient use of water (BMDA)		
				improved methods of seed production, testing, storage and post-harvest management. Research on crop enrichment and diversification Recruit more women agricultural workers and increase their participation in the	248. Production of safe vegetables in Barind area. (to be undertaken) (BMDA)	300.000	Introduction of water saving technologies such as, drip irrigation, sprinkler irrigation, furrow irrigation, alternate furrow irrigation, deficit irrigation, etc. at farmer's levels.		
				technology innovation			Women empowerment in production, processing & other income generating activities.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					249. Modernization of BJRI Gene Bank for collection, characterization, preservation and maintenance of plant genetic resource 2023- 2025	500	Collection, preservation and maintenance of plant genetic resources for food and agriculture for medium or long- term conservation.		
					250. Collection, preservation and maintenance of plant genetic resources for food and agriculture for medium or long term conservation. (Jul 2021 to Jun 2025)	1000			
					251. Germplasm Evaluation and Conservation 2023-2026	70.00	Collection, preservation and maintenance of plant genetic resources for food and agriculture for		
					252. Collection, preservation and maintenance of plant genetic resources for food and agriculture for medium or long-term conservation 2023-2026	500.00	medium of long term conservation.		
							Morphological and molecular characterization of the collected genetics resources.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
22 0 141 8040	CD C maisures	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							Biotechnological and hybrid research capacity development.		
2.a Increase investment, including through	2.a.1 The agriculture orientation index for	Lead: MoA	FD; LGD; ERD; MoFL; MoFA;		253. Establishment of Accreditable Laboratory in BADC. Jul-21 to Jun-25	5000.00	Morphological and molecular characterization of the collected		
enhanced international cooperation, in rural infrastructure, agricultural	government expendituresThe agriculture orientation index for government		PD; GED;		254. Development and Multiplication of Agricultural Seeds Through Biotechnology. Jul-21 to Jun-25,	8000.00	genetics resources. 2026-2030		
research and extension services, technology development and plant and	expenditures				255. Enhancement of Research Capability and Establishment of Laboratory Facility in BADC. Jul-21 to Jun-25	3000.00			
livestock gene banks in order to enhance agricultural productive capacity in developing					256. Year round exportable mango production and vapor heat treatment (VHT) plant establishment project to boost export. Jul-21 to Jun-25,	18200.00			
countries, in particular least developed countries					257. A study project for assessment of the effectiveness of rubber dams Constructed / Tube constructed in Bangladesh.Jul-21 to Jun-25	200.00			
					258. Quick release of wheat variety in Bangladesh through speed breeding (July 2022 to June 2025)	8.42	Swift development of wheat variety in Bangladesh through speed breeding		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					259. Development of salt tolerant wheat and maize varieties and to increase the wheat and maize production in saline areas	2.98	To observe wheat and maize varieties tolerant to salinity and also to enhance wheat and maize in saline areas		
					260. Research, Development & Extension of Cashewnut and Coffee (BARI Part) (January 2021 to December 2025)	533.08	Development of eco-friendly and economic agricultural machinery		
					261. Strengthening Regional Pulse Research Station, Madaripur and increase production of pulse crops at greater Barishal, Faridpur Region (July 2021 - June 2026)	168.00	Development and up scaling of low cost agricultural machinery		
					262.Strengthening of fruit research project (July 2023- June 2028)	5302.50	Strengthening of Oilseed and Pulses Research and Development in Bangladesh		
							Development of protocol for tissue culture & strengthening of biotechnological research		
					263.Strengthening of Agricultural Research at Coastal Saline Regions Project (July 2023- June 2028)	2904.50	Collection, preservation and maintenance of plant genetic resources for food and agriculture for medium or long- term conservation		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
o o		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					264. Climate Resilient Crop Production Technology Generation and Development Project (July 2023- June 2028)	3660.05	Morphological and molecular characterization of the collected genetic resources.		
					265. Strengthening of bio-technology research project (July 2023- June 2028)	340.00	Strengthening of ICT activities of BARI and establishment of e-governance		
					266. Establishment of Floriculture Research Centre at Jhikargacha of Jessore District (July 2023- June 2028)	2422.50	Strengthening of remote sensing and geo-informatics in agricultural research		
					267. Upgrading Regional Horticulture Research Station, Narsingdi to Regional Agricultural Research Station (July 2023-June 2028)	2750.00	Strengthening research facilities for HQ, RARS, ARS and establishment of new research stations and creation of new posts for capacity building		
					268Strengthening of Postharvest Technological Research Project (July 2023-June 2028)	1368.80	Strengthening of soil science research and laboratories		
					269. Strengthening of human resource development and technology transfer activities of BARI (July 2023-June 2028)	2073.80	Conjunctive use of surface and groundwater resources in agriculture.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					270. Production and distribution of seedlings, saplings and buds of different fruits (July 2023-June 2028)	50.00	Management of waste water for utilization in agriculture		
					271. Production of good quality seeds and their packaging, storing and distribution (July 2023-June 2028)	200.00	Development of skilled manpower (Ph.D), MS, Long/ Short term training)		
					272. Development and up scaling of low cost agricultural machinery (July 2023-June 2028)	100.00	Improvement of quality of different fruits and reduction of their post harvest loss		
					273. Strengthening of human resource development and technology transfer activities of BARI (July 2023-June 2028)	2073.80	131. Conjunctive use of surface and groundwater resources in agriculture.		
					274. Quick release of wheat variety in Bangladesh through speed breeding (BWMRI) (July 2022 to June 2025)	8.42	132. Strengthening research facilities for HQ and outreach stations. (BRRI)		
					275. Development of salt tolerant wheat and maize varieties and to increase the wheat and maize production in saline areas	2.98			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
020 141.600	OD O MAINGACONO	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					276. Establishment of Bangladesh Rice Research Institute's Regional Station at ItnaUpazilla under Kishoreganj District. (Jul 2023 to Jun 2028)	GoB 494.90			
					277. Strengthening Research and Physical Facilities of Bangladesh Rice Research Institute with the aim of Innovating Location Specific Rice Varieties and Technologies(Jul 2022 to Jun 2027)	GoB 3700.00			
				Agricultural research and extension services, technology development Develop agricultural	278. Stregthening Biotechnology Research of BRI (Jul 2023 to Jun 2028)	GoB 760.00			
				research for promoting export of products through coordination with local aninternational partner organizations; modernize agricultural research, education,	279. Expedite Hybrid Rice Research and Development Through Establishing Research Centre in Bangladesh (Jul 2023 to Jun 2028)	BRRI 960 GoB	161. Establishment of new research station/center under (BRRI)		
				extension, input management and develop skilled manpower for sustainable technology innovation. To provide capacity building training and awareness training to the farmer on uses of modern technologies, post- harvest storage etc	280. Modernization of Tidal and Salinity Research facility at BRRI Barisal and Satkhira regional stations (Jul 2023 to Jun 2028)	BRRI 500 GoB			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
_		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Strengthening MIS and ICT-based knowledge management system and e-agriculture Develop agricultural research for promoting	281. Development of Nutrient enriched and Biotic stress tolerant crop varieties (Jul 2023 to Jun 2028) (BRRI	BRRI 500 GoB			
				export of products through coordination with local and international partner organizations; modernize agricultural research, education, extension, input management and develop skilled manpower for sustainable technology innovation.	282. Development of Premium Quality Rice and Strengthening of Research Facility of Plant Breeding Division, BRRI(Jul 2023 to Jun 2027)	BRRI 200.00 GoB			
					283. Strengthening of ICT for effective and rapid technology transfer. (Jul 20213 to Jun 2028)	BRRI 150 GoB			
					284. Strengthening of Bangladesh Agricultural Research Council (BARC)	153,57.0			
					285. Strengthening Research of Jute & Textile Product Development Centre of BJRI. Jan 2018-June 2021)	207.90	162. Strengthening research facilities for HQ and outreach stations. 2026-2030		
					286. Establishment of Jute Research Sub- station and Strengthening Research Activities at Madarganj of Jamalpur District. July 2018-June2021	424.00	163. Strengthening Research-161. xtension- Education-Farmers linkage among SAARC countries & international organizations.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					287. Modernization of Research and Infrastructure of Bangladesh Jute Research Institute. 2021-2026	5000	164. Manpower development (PhD, MS, Short/long duration training, etc)		
					288. Establishment of jute research sub-station at SadarUpa-Zilla of Chapainawabganj District for strengthening seed research of jute and allied fibre crops. 2022-2025	1000	165. Strengthening of ICT for effective and rapid technology transfer.		
					289. Establishment of jute research regional station in at Barisal District for adoptive research of jute and allied fibre crops for southern region of Bangladesh 2023-2025	33.26			
					290. Development of accredited testing laboratory for jute and allied fibre products. 2023 -2025				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					291. Modernization of Laboratory at BINA for Strengthening Biotechnological Research (Tissue culture and Anther culture) July 2021 to June 2023	14.00			
					292. Research Activities for the Identification of Blast Resistant Rice Mutants/Lines Using Mutation Breeding and other Advanced Techniques July 2021 to June 2023				
							Development of Nutrient enriched and Biotic stress tolerant crop varieties		
							Biotechnological and hybrid research capacity development		
							Strengthening Research facilities for HQ and outreach stations.		
							Establishment of new research station/ centre		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
		3	4	1. Strengthening of safe vegetable production technology 2. Strengthening of soil science research and laboratories 3. Strengthening of research on hill farming 4. Improvement of existing machineries 5. Strengthening of Remote sensing and geo-informatics in agricultural research 6. Development of skilled manpower (Ph.D, MS, Long/Short term training) 7. Setting of network connection of eight outer research station and MoA with BARI head quarter	293. Manpower development (Short/ long duration training, etc) 2021-2025 294Mordenization in variety Release and Registration System of Seed Crop through Use of 4IR Technology (Digitization, Image Analyzing, Cloud Data Base and Block Chain Technology 2023-2026 295Smart Citification Tag Distribution By Block Chain Technology 2023-20256	SCA- 500.00 (GOB) SCA- 250.00 (GOB)	Manpower development (Ph.D, MS, Short/long duration training, etc) Strengthening of ICT for effective and rapid technology transfer. Manpower development (PhD, MS, Short/long duration training, etc) Modernization of Seed Certification and Quality Control Activities through 4IR Technology. Smart Seed Certification Using Drone and Block Chain Technology	8	9

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Investment in agricultural research and extension services, technology development Develop agricultural research for	296. Establishment of two Agriculture Training Institute (ATI) at Jagonnathpur and MohongonjUpazila July 2021-June 2026	3560.00	Ensuring Quality Seed Through Using of Artificial Intelligence (AI) and Internet of things(IOT) Technologies		
				promoting export of products through coordination with local and international partner	297. Smart Agriculture Card and Digital Agriculture Project [SACDAP] April 2022-June 2025	1079.00	Modernize Agricultural Extension Services projects		
				organizations; modernize agricultural research, education, extension, input management and develop skilled manpower for sustainable	298. Establishment of 'Farmer Service Center', Construction of Boundary Wall and Technology Transfer at Union Level Project July 2022- June 2027	23113.00			
				technology innovation. To provide capacity building training and awareness training to the farmer on uses of modern	299. Physical Infrastructure Development of Agricultural Training Institutes Project. July 2022- June 2027	3144.00	Establishment of Seed Testing lab		
				technologies, post- harvest storage etc. Strengthening MIS and ICT- based knowledge management system	300. Plant Doctors Clinic and digitalized plant health system Strengthening Project July 2022- June 2027	4156.84	Establishment of Soil Testing Lab		
				 and e-agriculture Develop agricultural research for promoting export of products through coordination with 	301. National Training Centre Establishment Project July 2022- June 2027	1156.70			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				local and international partner organizations; modernize agricultural research, education, extension, input management and develop skilled manpower for	302. Establishment of Modern Pesticide Laboratory and Plant Diagnosis Centre for Safe and Eco-friendly Food production Project July 2023- June 2027	7905.00			
				sustainable technology innovation.	303. Development of Plant Quarantine Services in Bangladesh Project August 2022 – June 2027	4441.00.			
				30 AA AA th Q M in Ju 30 D AA In Ju 30 C (C	304. Enhanced Export Acceptability of Agricultural Products through Integrated Quarantine Pest Management Approaches in Bangladesh July 2022- June 2027	482.00			
					305. Establishment Dinajpur&Meherpur Agriculture Training Institute (ATI) Project July 2023-June 2028	1509.04			
					306. Construction & Capacity building of SRDI (CCBS) 01.01.2020 to 31.12.2023	1432.962 GOB	Establishment of 06 (Six) new Regional laboratories as per Organogram		
					307. Strengthening analytical facilities for central laboratories and regional laboratories 01.07.2021 to 30.06.2026	800 GOB	Strengthening analytical facilities for laboratories		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
obe largets	GD G marcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	rtemants
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					308 "নবসৃষ্ট পটুয়াখালী ও রাংগামাটি গবেষণাগার জোরদারকরণ কর্মসূচি (Julz 2022 to June-2024)	580.14			
					309. Human Resource development (PHD, MS, Short/long duration training etc) 01.07.2021 to 30.06.2026	500 GOB	Human Resource development (PHD, MS, Short/long duration training etc)		
					310. Strengthening of ICT for effective and rapid technology transfer. 01.07.2021 to 30.06.2026	1000 GOB			
					311. Expansion of Mango Export Market through Establishing Hot Water Treatment Plant, Processing and Packaging Facilities Project (July 2022- June 2026)	315.00			
6.4 By 2030, substantially increase water-use efficiency across all sectors		Lead: LGD; Co Lead: MoA and MoInd	MoS; MoWR; MoFA	Increase water-use efficiency across all sectors and ensure sustainable withdrawals and supply of freshwater for irrigation	312. Program on Agricultural and Rural Transformation for Nutrition, Entrepreneurship, and Resilience in Bangladesh (PARTNER)	6858.00			
and ensure sustainable withdrawals and				 Reduction of ground water use Increase effective use of Surface water and Rain water Solar Pump irrigation Mulching 	(March, 2023-June, 2027) 313. Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project(CSAWP) January 2022-December 2026	1060.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
obe largets	ob o marcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					314. Enhancing Crop Production through Extension of Solar energy and modern Water saving Technologies pilot Project July 2017-June 2023	817.00			
					315. Transfer of Modern Agrotechnologies in the Coastal Polders through In-Polder Water Management (TACP- IPWM)' Project July 2021- June 2026	2530.00	Integrated water management		
					316. Strengthening Crop Production through Extension of Solar Energy and Modern Irrigation Water Saving Technologies July 2023-June 2028	3957.00	Extension of small- scale irrigation and water management technologies by using surface water and rain water in Hills, Southern, Northern & Coastal areas.		
					317. Climate and Disaster Resilience Small Scale Water Resource Management Project July 2023- June 2028	1512.00	Promote Hydroponic agriculture		
					318. Pilot Research Project on Irrigation Water Management and Web-based Agricultural Information System for Bangladesh (WEB-AIS). Jul-21 to Jun-25	. 7959.87			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					319. Project for Application of Modern irrigation Technology and Construction of Poly Shed For cultivation of safe vegetables, fruits and Flowers. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	28575.00			
					320. Safe and Exportable Vegitable production project. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	3091.61			
					321. Barisal-Bhola- Jhalokathi-Pirojpur District Irrigation Development Project. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	43082.00			
					322. Irrigation Development Project through Surface Water in Chittagong and Cox's Bazar District. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	49650.82			
					323. Installation of pre-paid meter in irrigation equipment and construction of buried pipe irrigation line to increase irrigation efficiency. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	25000.00			
					324. A Pilot Project on Mechanization of cultivation &post harvest technology in Saniajan Union of Lalmonirhat District. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	5500.00.			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					325. Project on Agricultural Mechanization, Preservation of Rain Water and Expansion of Irrigation Facilities Through the Maximum Use of Surface Water. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	3803.00			
					326. Surface Water Resources Assessment For Expansion of Minor Irrigation Development. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	7875.75			
					327. Potuakhali and Borguna District Irrigation Development Project (PBDIDP). Jul-21 to Jun-25.	22545.00			
					328. Construction of central and regional modern training center at BADC owned land to develop skilled manpower in Agriculture sector. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	30000.00			
					329. Dugwell Construction & Groundwater Recharge Project for sustainable food production. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	25000.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					330. Project for Increasing Agricultural Production by Management and Using of Surface Water in Sylhet Division. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	284900.00			
					331. Construction of 250 km Boundary wall at BADC owned land and infrastructure. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	38000.00			
					332. Jamalpur and Sherpur District Minor Irrigation Development Project.Jul-21 to Jun-25.	26000.00			
					333. Construction of 300 Nos. Residential Flats for BADC Employees at Darus Salam and Pallabi, Mirpur, Dhaka. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	32000.00			
					334. Development of Minor Irrigation by Constructing Solar Operated Dugwell. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	7130.00			
					335. Installation of solar power system through net metering method on the rooftop of BADC's infrastructures. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	41000.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
020 141.6000	o o o mansacció	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					336. Minor irrigation development project for enhancing surface water reservoir through re-excavation/renovation of khal/nalas in Rajshahi, Rangpur, Khulna and Barishal divisions. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	161763.20			
					337. Minor irrigation development project for enhancing of surface water reservoir through re-excavation/renovation of khal/nalas in Dhaka, Chattogram, Sylhet and Mymensing divisions. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	130952.60			
					338. Integrated project for cropping intensity enhancement through water resources and soil salinity management at coastal saline area. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	192344.72			
					339. Minor Irrigation Development and Crop Protection Project in KishoreganjNetrokona and Brahmanbaria District Haor area. Jul-21 to Jun-25.	41479.63			
					340. Southern Agricultural Improvement Project (SAIP) (BADC Part). Jul-21 to Jun-25.	197284.60			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					341. Program on Agricultural and Rural Transformation for Nutrition, Entrepreneurship and Resilience in Bangladesh (PARTNER, P176374) BARI Component (July 2023 to June 2028)	7060.60	Strengthening research for the development and dissemination of stress tolerant varieties of BARI mandated crops adaptable to unfavorable ecosystem		
					342. Strengthening Physical Facilities and Research Activities of Bangladesh Agricultural Research Institute (July 2023- June 2028)	6400.00	Strengthening of spices research crop research in Bangladesh		
					343. Minor Irrigation Through Pond Re- Excavation and Surface Water Augmentation. 01.07.2019 to 31.12.2023	1282.875			
					344. Expansion of Irrigation In Natore District Through Best Uses of of Surface Water And Conservation of Rain Water 01.07.2019 to 31.12.2023	1755.752			
					345. Expansion of Irrigation In Greater Rangpur District Through Best Uses of of Surface Water And Conservation of Rain Water 01.10.2019 to 31.12.2024	2505.663			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
020 1411 9000	- CD C Managarens	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					346. Enhancement of irrigation through surface water Augmentation in Greater Dinajpur&Joypurhat District. 01.10.2020 to 30.06.2025	2511.479			
					347. Excavation of Dugwell (Ring well) in Barind Area for cultivation of less water consuming crops. (01/07/2016 to 30/06/2021).	534.838			
					348. Conservation of Ground Water and Raising it's Use of Efficiency in Irrigated Agriculture in Bangladesh. (01/07/2020 to 30/06/2035).	4.122			
					349. Supply of Padma rivers water to high Barind area for extension of irrigation by double lifting system project	5740.515			
					350. Supply of Mohananda rivers water to high Barind area for extension of irrigation by double lifting system project.	6500.000			
					351. Extension of Irrigation in Barind area through construction of water canal- 2nd phase.	2494.000			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					352. Operation of irrigation equipments with solar energy. (to be undertaken) (BMDA)	4600.000			
					353. Monitoring and irrigation charge realization with prepaid system. (to be undertaken) (BMDA)	247.000			
					354. Enhancement of command area and irrigation efficiency through extension of subsurface irrigation channel and piloting of drip irrigation system. (to Undertaken) (BMDA)	3290.140			
					355. Conservation of surface water & use for Irrigation by construction of Rubber dam project. (to be undertaken)	2250.000			
					356. Improvement of irrigation efficiency by the utilization of sprinkler and drip Irrigation system.	1000.000			
					357. Drinking water supply for rural people.	2500.000			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th ets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
_	_	Division (s)		_	-	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		_
1	2	3	4	5 Increase water-use	6.1 358. Introduction of	6.2 BRRI 400	7	8	9
				efficiency across all sectors and ensure sustainable withdrawals and supply of freshwater for irrigation Reduction of ground water use Increase effective use of	water saving technologies such as, drip irrigation, sprinkler irrigation, furrow irrigation, alternate furrow irrigation, etc. at farmers levels (Jul 2023 to Jun 2028)	GoB			
				Surface water and Rain water Solar Pump irrigation Mulching	359. Sustainable Water Management Research for Increasing Rice Production in unfavorable Environment (Jul 2023 to		Conjunctive use of surface and groundwater resources in agriculture.		
					Jun 2028)		Solar pumping technology for irrigation.		
8.2 Achieve higher levels of economic productivity through diversification, technological upgrading and innovation, including through a focus on high value addes and labour- intensive sectors	8.2.1 Annual growth rate of real GDP per employed person	Lead:MoC; Co Lead: MoA and Co Lead: MoInd	MoLE; MoEWOE; MoST; MoTJ; MoFL; ICTD; BB; SHED; TMED; RDCD; SID	Innovation and Precision agriculture Synchronize farming Production and consumption diversification with high value crops Increasing commercialization through uses of information and communication technology (ICT	360. Strengthening Department of Agricultural Marketing Project (SDAMP) (July 2019-June 2024)	1600.00	Establishment of Packing house at district level for export promotion of agricultural produces		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					361. Assurance of access to market information & improvement of E-Agricultural Marketing Platform infrastructure Project. (July, 2022-June, 2026)	400.00	Extension of Vertical agriculture and promote Hydroponic agriculture (precision farming)		
					362.Support to the development of Jackfruit value chain through post-harvest loss reduction and promotion of value-added products (December, 2022-June, 2024)		Ensuring Judicial Fertilizer use and safe food production using IoT: Smart Agricultural Monitoring System		
							E-Pest surveillance System		
							5G Drone in Disease detection		
							Big Data Model for data driven decision making in Agricultural Fields		
							Use of satellite to improve crop performance, yield Device based plant growth monitoring System		
							Model 4IR village Establishment		
							Automated Fertilization System		
							Sensor based Soil Monitoring System		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks
3DO largets	350 maleators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							Solar Dripper (Drip irrigation System)		
							Farmers Weather Bank Data driven farming System		
							Advance Agricultural Machineries (Robotic Based Automation) for production, harvesting and processing		
							Strengthening of research, extension and farmers linkage		
Target 9.5 Enhance scientific research, upgrade the technological capabilities of	9.5.1 Research and development expenditure as a proportion of GDP 9.5.2 Researchers	Lead: MoST Co-Lead: MoA	SHED; TMED; Molnd; MoFL; SID; ICTD; PD				Strengthen research to ensure fair market price of agricultural products at the production as well as farmers level.		
industrial sectors in all countries, in particular developing countries, including, by 2030, encouraging	(in full-time equivalent) per million inhabitants						Strengthening Capacity Building of DAM in Research and Policy Analysis of Agricultural Marketing Information.		
innovation and substantially increasing the number of research and development workers people and public and private research and development spending							Ensuring Agricultural Product Quality and Monitoring system through improving Modern Transport System Project		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (undertaken) to ac be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation /updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Target 12.3 By 2030, halve per capita global food waste at the retail and consumer levels and reduce food losses along production and supply chains, including post- harvest losses	12.3.1 (a) Food loss index and (b) food waste index	Lead: MoFood Co Lead:MoA	Molnf; MoC; MoFL; SID; Molnd; RDCD	Post-harvest loss minimization Maintaining of buffer stock Making Food Market Efficient Ensuring access to food particularly for the poor and vulnerable groups	363. Increase of export income through safe fruit production and postharvest management in mango and litchi producing districts in Bangladesh Project July 2022- June 2027	6265.00		National Agricultural Policy-2018	
				Post harvest loss minimization Maintaining of buffer stock Making Food Market Efficient Ensuring access to food particularly for the poor and vulnerable groups	364. Expansion of crop protection technologies IPM/ICM/GAP &Pest Surveillance to reduce production loss. (Jul 2021 to Jun 2025)	5000 GoB	Expansion of crop protection technologies IPM/ ICM/GAP & Pest Surveillance to reduce production loss. (Jul2026- Jun2030)		
					the wastage of food. (Jul 2021 to Jun 2025)	GoB			
					366. Awareness building on sustainable consumption and production pattern of horticultural crops. (Jul 2021 to Jun 2025	2000 GoB	Awareness building on sustainable consumption and production pattern of horticultural crops. (Jul 2026 to Jun 2030)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	nistry related to SDG Targets (Aligning with FYP Goals/Targets beyond 8th)		Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation	Remarks	
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	/updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					367. Development of simplified and rapid methods for the production of organic manures and their utilization for the improvement of soil health and sustainable yield of crops (July 2023-June 2028)	120.00	Development of postharvest technologies for storage, handling, packaging, processing, transportation and preservation techniques to reduce the postharvest loss.		
					368. Development of soilless coco dust based substrate crop production technology for the saline and drought prone areas of Bangladesh (July 2023-June 2028)	100.00	Development of improved technologies for processing (good quality and longer shelf life) and commercialization of fresh fruits and vegetables		

MINISTRY OF FISHERIES AND LIVESTOCK (MoFL)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.1 By 2030, eradicate extreme poverty for all people everywhere, currently measured as people living on less than \$1.25 a day	1.1.1 Proportion of population below the international poverty line, by sex, age, employment status and geographical location (urban/rural)	Lead: CD Co-Lead: GED	ERD; FD (BB); FID; LGD; MoA; MoF; MoDMR; MoEWOE; MoFL; MoInd; MoVS; PMO; RDCD; SID; MoWCA, MoCHTA; MoLWA	Alleviate poverty through creating self-employment and improvement of socio- economic conditions of the fishers. Enhance fisheries resources and production	1. Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020- June 2024)	2079.85	Community-based Floodplain Aquaculture Development Project in Bangladesh Extension of climate resilient technology for combating climate related stresses in aquaculture (Interventions for NAP Sectors) Capacity building training for small and medium entrepreneurs (Interventions for Delta plan)	Up gradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998, Up gradation of National Fisheries Strategy 2006	
					2. National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II) DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023)	3982.62			
					3. Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024)	2462.75			
					4. Fisheries Resources Development Project in Rajshahi Division (January 2019-December 2023)	474.70			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)		Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					5. Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	18688.655			
					6.Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)	1062.50			
					7.Chattogram Hill Tracts Fisheries Resources Development Project (March 2020-June 2024)	1182.75			
					8.Community- based Climate Resilient Fisheries and Aquaculture Development in Bangladesh (Jan 2020-Dec 2023)	479.663			
					To be undertaken or upcoming: Development and Management of the Natural Breeding Ground of Halda River (Phase-2) (July 2022- June 2027)	750.00			
					Community based fisheries resource management project in Baor and Chalan Beel area (February 2023-February 2026)	105.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (July 2022-June 2026)	5220.00			
				To promote sustained income generation and employment opportunities for the landless, small and marginal farmers	Ongoing: Improvement of socioeconomic and livelihood development of tribal/minor races people through integrated livestock Project (1.7.2019- 30.6.2023)	3520.30		Formulation of Livestock Extension Manual Up gradation of Livestock Development Policy	
					National Agricultural Technology Programme-Phase-2 Project (01/10/2015- 30/06/2023)	4822.54			
					Integrated livestock development in coastal area project (01.07.2018- 30.06.2023)	1544.25			
					Integrated livestock Development Project in haor area (01.03.2020- 30.06.2024)	1181.30			
					Integrated Livestock Development in the unprivileged 86 areas and river wash char project (01.03.2020- 30.06.2023)	1289.60			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	uny	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Livestock and Dairy Development Project (01.01.2019- 31.12.2023)	42803.65			
					1.0 Strengthening of Poultry Research Development Project (1/7/2019-30/6/2024)	1233.50			
					2.0 Black Bengal Goat Conservation Development & Research Project (1/12019- 30/06/2023)	313.00			
					Strengthening of Deshi Chicken Research, Conservation and Improvement Project (Upcoming)	1161.0	Improvement of buffalo and sheep production system in the southern delta region of Bangladesh		
							Modeling community-based dairy and beef production forward links small holder		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.2 By 2030, reduce at least by half the proportion of men, women and children of all ages living in poverty in all its dimensions	1.2.1 Proportion of population living below the national poverty line, by sex and age	Lead: CD Co- Lead:GED	ERD; FD; LGD; MoA; MoF; MoCHTA; MoDMR; MoEWOE; MoFL; HSD; MEFWD;	Alleviate poverty through creating self-employment and improvement of socio- economic conditions of the fishers.	National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II), DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023)	-	Floodplain Aquaculture Development Project in Bangladesh Extension of climate resilient technology for combating climate related stresses in	Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998, Upgradation of National Fisheries Strategy 2006	
according to national definition			MoInd; MoRA; MoLE; MoSW; MoWCA; MoYS;		Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 – June 2023)	-	aquaculture (Interventions for NAP Sectors) Capacity building		
			PMO; RDCD; SID		Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 – June 2024)	-	training for small and medium entrepreneurs (Interventions for Delta plan)		
					Chattogram Hill Tracts Fisheries Resources Development Project (March 2020 – June 2024)	-			
					Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020 – June 2024)	2078.70			
					Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Community- based Climate Resilient Fisheries and Aquaculture Development in Bangladesh (Jan 2020- Dec 2023)				
					Fisheries Development Project in Haor Area (January 2021-December 2025)				
					Development of Fisheries Resources in Inland Open Water bodies (January 2023-December 2025) (Upcoming)	3996.30			
					Community based fisheries resource management project in Nimgachi area (February 2023-February 2026) (Upcoming)				
					Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (July 2022-June 2026) (Upcoming)				
					Development and Management of the Natural Breeding Ground of Halda River (Phase-2) (July 2023- June 2028) (Upcoming)				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Promote sustained income generation and employment opportunities for the landless, small and marginal farmers	Livestock and Dairy Development Project (01.01.2019- 31.12.2023)	42803.65			
					Integrated Livestock Development in coastal area project (01.07.2018- 30.06.2023)	-			
					Improvement of socioeconomic and livelihood development of tribal/minor races people through integrated livestock Project (1.7.2019-30.6.2022)				
					Integrated livestock Development Project in haor area (01.03.2020- 30.06.2024)				
					Integrated Livestock Development in Hilly Districts Project. (1.7.2021-30.6.2024) (Upcoming)	1450.00			
					Self-employment project for southern areas livestock development (1.7.2021-30.6.2024) (Upcoming)	6876.17			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Integrated livestock development project at riverine char in Manikganj, Dhaka, Rajbari, Faridpur, Madaripur, Shariatpur and Gopalgonj District (1.7.2021-30.6.2024) (Upcoming)	2350.50			
1.2 By 2030, reduce at least by half the proportion of men,	1.2.2 Proportion of men, women and children of all ages living in poverty in all	Lead: CD Co-Lead: GED	ERD; FD; LGD; MoA; MoF; MoCHTA;	Alleviate poverty through creating self-employment and improvement of socio- economic conditions of	National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II), DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023)		Floodplain Aquaculture Development Project in Bangladesh		
women and children of all ages living in poverty in all its dimensions according	its dimensions according to national definition		MoDMR; MoEWOE; MoFL; MoHFW; Molnd; MoRA;	the fishers.	Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)		Extension of climate resilient technology for combating climate		
to national definition			MoLE; MoSW; MoWCA; MoYS; PMO;		Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024)		related stresses in aquaculture (Interventions for NAP Sectors)		
			RDCD; SID		Chattogram Hill Tracts Fisheries Resources Development Project (March 2020 - June 2024)		Capacity building training for small and medium entrepreneurs (Interventions for Delta plan)		
					Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020 - June 2024)				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Community- based Climate Resilient Fisheries and Aquaculture Development in Bangladesh (Jan 2020-Dec 2023)				
					Fisheries Development Project in Haor Area (January 2021-December 2025) (Upcoming)				
					Development of Fisheries Resources in Inland Open Water bodies (January 2023-December 2025) (Upcoming)				
					Community based fisheries resource management project in Nimgachi area (February 2023-February 2026) (Upcoming)				
					Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (July 2022-June 2026) (Upcoming)				
					Development and Management of the Natural Breeding Ground of Halda River (Phase-2) (July 2023- June 2028) (Upcoming)				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Promote sustained income generation and employment opportunities for the landless, small and marginal farmers	Livestock and Dairy Development Project (01.01.2019- 31.12.2023)	42803.65			
					Integrated Livestock Development in coastal area project (01.07.2018- 30.06.2023)	-			
					Improvement of socioeconomic and livelihood development of tribal/minor races people through integrated livestock Project (1.7.2019-30.6.2022)	-			
					Integrated livestock Development Project in haor area (01.03.2020- 30.06.2024)	-			
					Integrated Livestock Development in Hilly Districts Project. (1.7.2021-30.6.2024) (Upcoming)	1450.00			
					Self-employment project for southern areas livestock development (1.7.2021-30.6.2024) (Upcoming)	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Integrated livestock development project at riverine char in Manikganj, Dhaka, RajBari, Faridpur, Madaripur, Shariatpur and Gopalgonj District (1.7.2021-30.6.2024) (Upcoming)				
1.3 Implement nationally appropriate social protection systems and	1.3.1 Proportion of population covered by social protection floors/ systems, by sex, distinguishing	Lead: CD Co-Lead: GED	FID; FD (BB); ICTD; LGD; MoA; MoF;	Alleviate poverty through creating self-employment and improvement of socio-economic conditions of the	Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020 - June 2024)				
measures for all, including floors, and by 2030 achieve substantial coverage of	children, unemployed persons, older persons, persons with disabilities, pregnant women,		MoEWOE; MoCHTA; MoCA; MoDMR; SHED; TMED;	fishers.	Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024)				
the poor and the vulnerable	newborns, work- injury victims and the poor and the vulnerable		MoFL; HSD; MEFWD; MoLE; MoLWA; MoPME;		Fisheries Resources Development Project in Rajshahi Division (January 2019-December 2023)				
			MoSW; SID MoWCA; MoYS; RDCD		National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II), DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023)				
					Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Community- based Climate Resilient Fisheries and Aquaculture Development in Bangladesh (Jan 2020- Dec 2023)				
					Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)				
					Community based fisheries resource management project in Nimgachi area (February 2023-February 2026) (Upcoming)				
					Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (July 2022-June 2026) (Upcoming)				
					Development and Management of the Natural Breeding Ground of Halda River (Phase-2) (July 2023- June 2028)				
					Drought Prone and Barind Area Fisheries Resource Development Project (July 2024- June 2028) (Upcoming)	6052.50			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				To facilitate entrepreneurship and increased participation of the private sector production, in the marketing and export of livestock products and by-products.	1) Improvement of socioeconomic and livelihood development of tribal/minor races people through integrated livestock Project (1.7.2019-30.6.2022) 2) Integrated Livestock Development in coastal area project (01.07.2018-30.06.2023) 3) Integrated livestock Development Project in haor area (01.03.2020-30.06.2024) 4) Integrated Livestock Development in the unprivileged 86 areas and river wash char project (01.03.2020-30.06.2023) 1. Strengthening and Modernization of LRI (Vaccine Production) project (1.7.2021-30.6.2024) (Upcoming)	476.36 2998.80	*Improvement of National Cattle Breeding Farm through Modernization of central cattle breeding and Dairy Farm Project Under Operating Budget: *Farm registration for ensuring due rights to government/ other development facilities * Help disease surveillance, public health awareness and provide diagnostic services	1.Introduction of livestock Insurance policy	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Ta	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.4 By 2030, ensure that all men and women, in particular the poor and the vulnerable, have equal rights to economic resources, as well as access to basic services, ownership and control over land and other forms of property, inheritance, natural resources, appropriate new technology and financial services, including micro finance	1.4.1 Proportion of population living in households with access to basic services 1.4.2 Proportion of total adult population with secure tenure rights to land, (a) with legally recognized documentation, and (b) who perceive their rights to land as secure, by sex and type of tenure.	Lead: CD Co-Lead: RDCD	FID; BB; FD; ICTD; LJD; LPAD; LGD; MoA; MoEFCC; MoFL; MoWR; MoWS; MoEWOE; MoWCA; MoInd; MoCHTA; SID	To facilitate entrepreneurship and increased participation of the private sector production, in the marketing and export of livestock products and by-products.	Livestock and Dairy Development Project (01.01.2019- 31.12.2023) Self-employment project for southern areas livestock development (1.7.2021-30.6.2024) (Upcoming)	1056.00	*Increasing Livestock Productivity through Community Support Services and Facilitatingthe Implementation of Feed Act Project.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.5 By 2030, build the resilience of the poor and those invulnerable situations and reduce their	1.5.1 Number of deaths, missing persons and persons affected by disaster per100,000 people	Lead: MoDMR Co-Lead: MoEFCC	MoHA; MoInf; PTD; MoE; MoEWOE; MoF; MoHFW; MoSW; MoFL;	Manage resources including manpower development for ensuring optimum productivity, sustainability of production and conservation of fisheries	Community Based Climate Resilient Fisheries and Aquaculture Development in Bangladesh (January 2020-December 2023)		Extension of climate resilient technology for combating climate related stresses in aquaculture (Interventions for NAP Sectors)		
exposure and vulnerability to climate-related extreme events and other			MoWR; LGD; MoLWA; MoWCA; BB; SID; MoA	resources.	Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF Part) (CSAWMP- DoF) (October 2021 - September 2025)		(Estimated Cost 1620.00 million taka in BDT)		
economic, social and environmental shocks and disasters					Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)				
					Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (July 2022-June 2026) (Upcoming)				
					ASEAN-Bangladesh Cooperation on Aquaculture & Fisheries Project (February2023- June2024) (Upcoming)	28.682 I			
					Increasing Fish Production and Capacity Building Through Infrastructure Development of Existing Govt. Fish Farm and Baor Project (January 2023-June 2027) (Upcoming)	14956.60			

SDG Targets SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1 2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.5.2 Direct disaster economic loss in relation to global gross domestic product (GDP) 1.5.3 Number of countries with national and local disaster risk reduction strategies	Lead: MoDMR Co-Lead: MoEFCC	MoHA; MoInf; PTD; MoE; MoEWOE; MoF; MoHFW; MoSW; MoFL; MoWR; LGD; MoLWA; MoWCA; BB; SID; MoA	5	1) Integrated Livestock Development in coastal area project (01.07.2018-30.06.2023) 2) Extension of high-quality fodder cultivation and sustainable technology transfer for the improvement of Animal Nutrition (01.01.2021-31.12.2024) Extension of HYV fodder cultivation and sustainable technology transfer for the improvement of Animal Nutrition (01.01.2021-31.12.2024) Upcoming) Breed Development Project in Haor and Coastal area to increase Buffalo production (1.7.2021-30.6.2024) (Upcoming) Establishment of Buffalo farm project (30.7.2023-30.6.2027)	8115.46 5000.00		8	9

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
2.1 By 2030, end hunger and ensure access by all people, in particular the poor and people in vulnerable situations, including infants, to safe, nutritious and sufficient food all year round	2.1.1 Prevalence of undernourishment	Lead: MoA Co-Lead: MoFL &MoF	MoDMR, MoHFW MoInd, MoWCA MoInf; MoE; MoPME; SID	Enhance fisheries resources and production Ensure safe and quality fish supplies in the domestic and international market. Achieve economic growth and earn foreign currency by exporting fish and fisheries products	Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020- June 2024) National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II), DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023) Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024) .Fisheries Resources Development Project in Rajshahi Division (January 2019-December 2023) Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-	Entrepreneurship and job creation to increase fish production and value chain development by involving unemployed expatriates in the fisheries sector (July 2026-June 2030) (Estimated Cost 9535.00 million taka in BDT)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)	-			
					Chattogram Hill Tracts Fisheries Resources Development Project (March 2020-June 2024)	-			
					Community based fisheries resource management project in Nimgachi area (February 2023-February 2026) (Upcoming	2279.80			
					Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (July 2022-June 2026) (Upcoming)	-			
					Development and Management of the Natural Breeding Ground of Halda River (Phase-2) (July 2023- June 2028) (Upcoming)	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th rgets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				To promote sustainable production of milk, meat and egg including processing products To ensure a nutritional-sensitive production system to tackle malnutrition among poor and vulnerable population groups, including the children and women	Eradication of PPR and Control of FMD Project (01.01.2019- 31.12.2022) Strengthening the Quality Control of animal-sourced Food Products (30/07/2023- 30/6/2026) Renovation and strengthening of 33 Govt. Poultry Farm Project (1.7.2021- 30.6.2023)	3450.30 5000.00	Better health care of calf and heifer rearing and infertility management practices through scientific way *Increasing Livestock Productivity through Community Support Services and Facilitating the Implementation of Feed Act Project.	1) Establishment of Dairy Development board	
					Dairy Development Research Project (1/12016-1/6/2021)	360.20	Development of synthetic breeds of different AnGR for improvement of dairy and beef breeds for small holder and commercial farming		
					Zoonosis and Trans boundary Animal Diseases Prevention and Control Research Project ((1/7/2019- 30/6/2024)	1504.2	Prevention of livestock and poultry diseases through the use of modern vaccines		
					Research and Development Project (1/7/2021 to 30/06/ 2025)	6317.00	Development of feed additive, probiotic, protected protein for livestock and poultry.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Conservation and improvement of Gayal in the Hill Tract Area Research Project (proposed)	890.0	Development of techniques for safe and functional value added meat, milk and egg products and bi- products		
					High yielding beef breed development and research project (Proposed).	2000.0			
2.2 By 2030, end all forms of malnutrition, including	2.2.1 Prevalence of stunting (height forage <-2 standard deviation from	Lead: MoHFW Co-Lead: MoF	MoA; MoDMR; MoFL; MoInd; MoSW;	Ensure safe and quality fish supplies in the domestic and international market.	National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II), DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023)	-	Community based Floodplain Aquaculture Development Project in	 Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998, Upgradation 	
achieving, by 2025, the internationally agreed targets on stunting	the median of the World Health Organization (WHO) Child Growth		MoWCA; MoInf; MoE; MoPME; SID	Enhance fisheries resources and production	Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024)	-	Bangladesh	of National Fisheries Strategy 2006	
and wasting in children under 5years of age, and address the nutritional needs of	Standards) among children under 5 years of age				Chattogram Hill Tracts Fisheries Resources Development Project (March 2020 - June 2024)	-			
adolescent girls, pregnant and lactating women and older persons					Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020 - June 2024)	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Infrastructure Development for Increasing Safe Fish Production Project (January 2021-December 2026) (Upcoming)				
					Fisheries Development Project in Mymensingh Division (January 2021-December 2025) (Upcoming)	1975.60			
				To promote sustainable production of milk, meat and egg including processing products To ensure a nutritional-sensitive production system to tackle malnutrition among poor and vulnerable population groups, including the children and women	National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase -2) (1.10.2015- 30.6.2023) 2) Strengthening and Modernization of Livestock Research Institute Project (1.4.2021-31.12.2026)		Poultry farm Biosecurity development Project * Increasing Livestock Productivity through Community Support Services and Facilitatingthe Implementation of Feed Act Project.	Formulation of Dairy Development Policy	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	uny	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
2.3 By 2030, double the agricultural productivity and incomes of small-scale food producers, in particular women, indigenous peoples, family farmers, pastoralists and fishers, including through secure and equal access to land, other productive resources and inputs, knowledge, financial services, markets and opportunities for value addition and non-farm employment value addition	2.3.1 Volume of production per labour unit by classes of farming/ pastoral/forestry enterprise size	Lead: MoA; Co-Lead: MoFL	FD; FID; BB; LGD; MoCHTA; MoDMR; MoF; MoHFW; MoInd (SMEF); MoSW; MoWCA; MoEFCC	Enhance fisheries resources and production Alleviate poverty through creating self-employment and improvement of socioeconomic conditions of the fishers. Manage resources including manpower development for ensuring optimum productivity, sustainability of production and conservation of fisheries resources Establish and maintain fish and wetland sanctuaries which include ban on fishing in certain eco-sensitive areas	Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020- June 2024) National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II), DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023) Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024) Fisheries Resources Development Project in Rajshahi Division (January 2019-December 2023) Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023) Climate Smart Agriculture and Water	-	Modernization of Aquaculture & Extension tools for Increasing Fish Production in Inland (July 2026-June 2030) (Estimated Cost 5950.00million taka in BDT) Extension of climate resilent technology for combating climate related stresses in aquaculture (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 1620.00 million taka in BDT) Monitoring, evaluation and enforcement for ensuring conservation of fish biodiversity and habitat (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 1620.00 million taka in BDT)	Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998, Upgradation of National Fisheries Strategy 2006 Upgradation of Hilsha Fisheries Management Plan	
and non-farm employment					Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)		2460.00 million taka in BDT)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Chattogram Hill Tracts Fisheries Resources Development Project (March 2020-June 2024)	-	Capacity building training for small and medium entrepreneurs (Interventions for		
					Community Based Climate Resilient Fisheries and Aquaculture Development in Bangladesh (January 2020-December 2023)	-	Delta plan) Development of shrimp culture planning and zoning (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost		
					Development of Fisheries Resources in Inland Open Water bodies (Upcoming)	-	70.00 million taka in BDT)		
					Increasing Fish Production and Capacity Building Through Infrastructure Development of Existing Govt. Fish Farm and Baor Project (Upcoming)	-	Improvement of post-harvest facilities and e-commerce-based market facilities for fisheries and aquaculture (Interventions for NAP Sectors)		
					Development and Management of the Natural Breeding Ground of Halda River (Phase-2) (Upcoming)	-	(Estimated Cost 2880.00 million taka in BDT) Extension of pen/cage culture		
					Community based fisheries resource management project in Nimgachi area (Upcoming)	-	pen/cage culture (Interventions for Delta plan)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (Upcoming)	-			
					Fisheries Development Project in Haor Area (Upcoming)	-			
				Milk production-16.36 Million MTMeat production-8.51 Million MT Egg production-22400 Million Nos.)	1) Strengthening the Capacity of DLS Project (01/01/2020- 30/06/2023) 2) Livestock and Dairy Development Project (1.1.2019-31.12.2023)	3520.30	* Upazila Livestock Development Center Establishment Project	1) Formulation of livestock farm management manual	
					Project on Proven Bull Production for increasing milk and meat Yield (1.7.2021- 30.6.2027)	5152.35	1.0 Development of technique for farm waste recycling and alleviation of pollution		
					Establishment of Buffalo Farm Project (30.7.2023-30.6.2027) 3. Integrated animal waste management project for sustainable livestock rearing (Upcoming)	2000.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	arry	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Artificial Insemination Activities Extension and Embryo Transfer Technology Implementation Project (3rd Phase (01/01/2016- 31/12/2024) Integrated livestock development in coastal area project (1.7.2018- 30.6.2023) Strengthening and Modernization of Livestock Research Institute Project (14.2021-31.3.2022) Modernization and Strengthening of Central veterinary hospital and Field Disease Investigation Laboratory Project (17.2021-30.6.2025)	- - 1866.57	*Scientific approaches for Better Health Care and infertility Management of dairy cattle Project	1)Encourage rearing of climate adopted livestock and poultry species in the disaster-prone area of the country	
				Enhance fisheries resources and production.	Strengthening of Research for Hilsha Fisheries Development Project (Upcoming)		Development of drugs and vaccines for fish health management		
					Haor fisheries research station (Upcoming)		adaptation and development of salinity tolerant varieties		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
2.4 By 2030, ensure sustainable food production systems and implement resilient agricultural practices that increase productivity and production, that help maintain ecosystems, that strengthen capacity for adaptation to climate change, extreme weather, drought, flooding and other disasters and that progressively improve land and soil quality	2.4.1 Percentage of agricultural area under sustainable agricultural practices agricultural	Lead;: MoA	MoFL; MoEF; MoLMoWR; MoDMR; MoInd; MoF; LGD; SID;	To develop climate resilient and low-cost feeds and fodders production	Integrated animal waste management project for sustainable livestock rearing (Upcoming) Development of Feed inventory and feeding standard ecosystembased animal genetic resources. Development of climate resilience breed of livestock & poultry	702.63 12.00 150.00	Development of technique for farm waste recycling and alleviation of pollution Development of community fodder production & marketing system in different AEZ of Bangladesh Improvement of feeds and fodder addressing regional problem and potentials Development of climate resilience breed of livestock & poultry Development of Feed inventory and feeding standard ecosystem-based animal genetic resources		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
2.5 By 2020, maintain the genetic diversity of seeds, cultivated plants and farmed and domesticated animals and their related wild species, including through soundly managed and diversified seed and plant banks at the national, regional and international levels, and promote access to and fair and equitable sharing of benefits arising from the utilization of genetic resources and associated traditional knowledge, as internationally agreed	2.5.1 Number of plant and animal genetic resources for food and agriculture secured in either medium or long-term conservation facilities	Lead: MoA; Co-Lead: MoFL	MoC; MoEFCC; MoFA	Enhance fisheries resources and production Manage resources including manpower development for ensuring optimum productivity, sustainability of production and conservation of fisheries resources Establish and maintain fish and wetland sanctuaries which include ban on fishing in certain eco-sensitive areas	Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020 - June 2024) Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021-Sep 2025) Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024) Fisheries Development Project in Haor Area (January 2021-December 2025) Development of Fisheries Resources in Inland Open Water bodies (Upcoming) Increasing Fish Production and Capacity Building Through Infrastructure Development of Existing Govt. Fish Farm and Baor Project (Upcoming) Development and Management of the Natural Breeding Ground of Halda River (Phase-1) (Upcoming)	-	Monitoring, evaluation and enforcement for ensuring conservation of fish biodiversity and habitat (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 2460.00 million taka in BDT) Development and management of coastal and marine fisheries to foster blue economy (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 450.00 million taka	Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998, Upgradation of National Fisheries Strategy 2006 Upgradation of National Shrimp Policy 2014	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	Column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				To generate need-based technology and improve livelihood of livestock farmers through adaptive	Buffalo Development Project (Phase-2) (1.10.2018-30.9.2023) Sheep conservation,	1629.30 3009.79			
				research and to transfer developed technologies to users through training of extension workers, planners,	breed development and extension Project (1.7.2021-30.6.2026) (Upcoming)				
				livestock farmers and other stakeholders	Increase production of Black Bengal Goat and extension Project (Upcoming)	2284.88			
					Modernization of Bangladesh National Zoo and Rangpur Zoo Project (Upcoming)	13269.87			
				To promote sustainable production of milk, meat and egg including processing products	Conservation & Improvement in ecosystem-based animal genetic resources.	200.00	Conservation and improvement of potential indigenous small ruminant for subsistence and semi-commercial farming		
					Conservation and improvement of potential indigenous small ruminant for subsistence and semicommercial farming.	150.00	Establishment of national gene bank for conservation of animal genetics		
				Establish and maintain fish and wetland sanctuaries which include ban on fishing in certain eco-sensitive areas	Construction and renovation of Infrastructure and Research capacity building of BFRI (July 2021-June 2024)	499.23	Development of fish biotechnology for stock improvement, in- situ conservation, disease prevention		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	2.5.2 Promotion of local breeds classified as being at risks, not at risk or at unknown level	Lead: MoFL; Co-Lead: MoA	MoC; MoEFCC; MoFA	Enhance fisheries resources and production Manage resources including manpower development for ensuring optimum productivity, sustainability of production and conservation of fisheries resources	Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020- June 2024)	-	Hurasagar Fisheries Management and Development Project (July 2026-June 2030) (Estimated Cost 3038.2 million taka in BDT)	Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998, Upgradation of National Fisheries Strategy 2006 Upgradation of National Shrimp Policy 2014	
					Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)	-			
					Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024)	-			
					Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)	-			
					Fisheries Development Project in Haor Area (Upcoming)	-			
					Development and Management of the Natural Breeding Ground of Halda River (Phase-1) (Upcoming)	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
-		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
2.a Increase investment, including through enhanced international	2.a.1 The Agriculture Orientation Index (AOI) for Government Expenditures	Lead: ERD	LGD; MoFL; MoA	Enhance fisheries resources and production	National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II), DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023)	-	Fish Farm Mechanization Project Extension of climate resilient	Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998, Upgradation of National	
cooperation, in rural infrastructure, agricultural research and extension services,					Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020- June 2024)	-	technology for combating climate- related stresses in aquaculture (Interventions for NAP Sectors) Climate Resilient	Fisheries Strategy 2006 Upgradation of National Shrimp Policy 2014	
technology development and plant and livestock gene banks in order to enhance agricultural					Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)	-	Fisheries for Transformative Ecosystem (Interventions for GCF)		
productive capacity in developing countries, in particular least developed countries					Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024)	-			
					Development of Fisheries Resources in Inland Open Water bodies (Upcoming)	-			
					Fisheries Development Project in Haor Area (Upcoming)	-			
					ASEAN-Bangladesh Cooperation on Aquaculture & Fisheries Project (Upcoming)	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Increasing Fish Production and Capacity Building Through Infrastructure Development of Existing Govt. Fish Farm and Baor Project ((Upcoming)	-			
					Development and Management of the Natural Breeding Ground of Halda River (Phase-1) (Upcoming)	-			
				To generate need-based technology and improve livelihood of livestock farmers through adaptive research and to transfer developed technologies to users through training of extension workers, planners, livestock farmers and other stakeholders	National Agricultural Technology Programme-Phase-2 Project (NATP-2), DLS Component (01/10/2015- 30/06/2023) Strengthening the Capacity of DLS Extension Services Project (1.1.2020-30.6.2023)	-	Income Generation and Poverty Reduction through Community-based Cattle Rearing Project		
					Strengthening and Modernization of Livestock Research Institute Project (14.2021-31.122026)				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				To facilitate entrepreneurship and increased participation of the private sector in the production, marketing and export of livestock products and by-products on a commercial basis.	Strengthening of infrastructure & Research Capabilities of Bangladesh Livestock Research Institute (BLRI) (Upcoming)	24574.60		Formulation of Livestock products and by- products export guideline	
2.b Correct and prevent trade restrictions and distortions in world agricultural markets, including through the parallel elimination of all forms of agricultural export subsidies and all export measures with equivalent effect, in accordance with the mandate of the Doha Development Round	2.b.1 Producer Support Estimate	MoC	FD; MoA; MoFA; MoFL	To facilitate entrepreneurship and increased participation of the private sector production, in the marketing and export of livestock products and by-products.	Artificial Insemination Activities Extension and Embryo Transfer Technology Implementation Project (3rd Phase (01/01/2016- 31/12/2024) Veterinary public health services strengthening and protection project (1.7.2019-30.6.2024) Project on Proven Bull Production for increasing Milk and Meat (Upcoming)	732.60	Establishment of institute of Livestock Science and Technology Project in Bandarban District	Formulation of Livestock products export guideline	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
3.3 By 2030, end the epidemics of AIDS, tuberculosis, malaria and neglected tropical diseases and combat hepatitis, water-borne diseases and other communicable diseases	3.3.1 Number of new HIV infections per 1000 uninfected population, by sex, age and key populations	MoHFW	Moinfo; MoE; MoPME; MoYS; MoFL	To generate need-based technology and improve livelihood of livestock farmers through adaptive research	Veterinary Public Health Service strengthening and Protection Project (1.7.2019-30.6.2022) Avian Influenza diseases control project (Upcoming)	1378.92	Antimicrobial Resistance Surveillance in cattle and Poultry Project Strengthening of Quality Control activities for livestock Products	Formulation of Act and Rules for QC of animal derived food	
6.6 By 2020, protect and restore water- related ecosystems, including	6.6.1 Change in the extent of water- related ecosystems over time	Lead: MoWR	CD; MoCHTA; MoEF; MoFL; MoFA	Establish and maintain fish and wetland sanctuaries which include ban on fishing in certain eco- sensitive areas.	Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)	-	Community based Floodplain Aquaculture Development Project in Bangladesh (July	Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 199,	
mountains, forests, wetlands, rivers, aquifers and lakes				Manage resources including manpower development for ensuring optimum productivity, sustainability of	Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024)		Monitoring, evaluation and enforcement for ensuring conservation of		
				production and conservation of fisheries resources	Fisheries Resources Development Project in Rajshahi Division (January 2019-December 2023)		fish biodiversity and habitat (Interventions for NAP Sectors) Development and management of		
					1. Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020- June 2024).		coastal and marine fisheries to foster blue economy (Interventions for NAP Sectors)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Fisheries Development Project in Haor Area (Upcoming)				
					Development and Management of the Natural Breeding Ground of Halda River (Phase-1) (Upcoming)	-			
					Development of Fisheries Resources in Inland Open Water bodies (Upcoming)	-			
8.1 Sustain per capita economic growth in accordance with national circumstances and, in particular, at least 7 per cent gross domestic product growth per annum in the least developed countries	8.1.1 Annual growth rate of real GDP per capita	Lead: GED Co-Lead: FD, SID (BBS)	FID; MoA; MoCAT; MoC; MoFL; MoInd; PD; MoEWOE; BD; PMO; LGD; ICTD; SHED; TMED; RDCD	To promote sustained income generation and employment opportunities for the landless, small and marginal farmers	Establishment of Institute of Livestock Science and Technology Project in Sylhet, Lalmonirhat/ Kurigram and Barishal District (01/01/2020-30/6/2022) Livestock and Dairy Development Project (1.1.2019-31.12.2023)	1913.78	Increasing Livestock Productivity through Community Support Services and Facilitating the Implementation of Feed Act Project.	Policy formulation for safe food of animal origin	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
8.2 Achieve higher levels of economic productivity through	8.2.1 Annual growth rate of real GDP per employed person	Lead: MoC; Co-Lead: MoInd; Co-Lead: MoA;	MoLE; MoEWOE; MoST; MoTJ; MoFL;	Alleviate poverty through creating self-employment and improvement of socio- economic conditions of	Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-	Extension of climate resilient technology for combating climate related stresses	Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998,	
diversification, technological upgrading and innovation, including through a focus on high-		WIOA,	ICTD; BB; SHED; TMED; SID; RDCD	the fishers. Achieve economic growth and earn foreign currency by exporting fish and fisheries products.	Community Based Climate Resilient Fisheries and Aquaculture Development in Bangladesh (January 2020-December 2023)	-	in aquaculture (Interventions for NAP Sectors) Monitoring, evaluation and enforcement for ensuring conservation of fish biodiversity	Upgradation of National Fisheries Strategy, 2006 Formulation of The Fish and Fish Products	
value added and labour- intensive sectors					Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)	-	and habitat (Interventions for NAP Sectors) Development of shrimp culture planning and zoning	(Inspection and Quality Control) Rule Formulation of Fish Quarantine	
					National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II), DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023)	-	(Interventions for NAP Sectors) Development of shrimp culture planning and zoning (Interventions for	Rule	
					Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024)	-	NAP Sectors) Improvement of post-harvest facilities and e-commerce-based		
					Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (Upcoming	-	market facilities for fisheries and aquaculture (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost		
					2.Community based fisheries resource management project in Nimgachi area (Upcoming)	-	2880.00 million taka in BDT) Extension of pen/ cage culture 4009.20 million taka in BDT)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				To promote sustained income generation and employment opportunities for the landless, small and marginal farmers	Establishment of Institute of livestock Science and Technology Project in Sylhet, Lalmonirhat/ Kurigram and Barishal District (01.01.2020- 30.12.2023) Integrated Livestock Development in unprivileged 86 area River washed Char	-	Income Generation and Poverty Reduction through Community-based Cattle Rearing Project	Development of policy guideline for safe food production, processing and marketing	
					Project (1.3.2020-30.6.2023				
8.4 Improve progressively, through 2030, global resource efficiency in consumption and production and endeavor to decouple economic growth from environmental degradation, in accordance with the 10-Year Framework of programmers on Sustainable Consumption and Production, with developed countries taking the lead	8.4.1 Material footprint, material footprint, material footprint per capita, and material footprint per GDP 8.4.2 Domestic material consumption, domestic material consumption per capita, and domestic material consumption per GDP	Lead: MoEFCC Co-Lead: ERD, GED	MoA; MoFL MoFood; BB; MoFA; MoInd	To promote sustained income generation and employment opportunities for the landless, small and marginal farmers	National Agricultural Technology Programme-Phase-2 Project (NATP-2), (01/10/2015- 30/06/2023)	-	Income Generation and Poverty Reduction through Community-based Cattle Rearing Project Operating budget: *Introduction of good farming practices including waste management *Promotion of environment-friendly and bio security-based farming practices	Formulation of Waste management and wet market phase out policy	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
9.5 Enhance scientific research, upgrade the technological capabilities of industrial sectors in all countries, in particular developing countries, including. by 2030, encouraging innovation and substantially increasing the number of research and development workers per 1 million people and public and private research and development spending	9.5.1 Research and development expenditure as a proportion of GDP	Lead: MoST Co-Lead: MoA	MoFL	To generate need-based technology and improve livelihood of livestock farmers through adaptive research and to transfer developed technologies to users through training of extension workers, planners, livestock farmers and other stakeholders.	National Agricultural Technology Programme-Phase-2 Project (NATP-2), (01/10/2015- 30/06/2023) Strengthening the capacity of DLS project (1.1.2020-30.6.2023) Modernization & Strengthening of Central Veterinary Hospital and Field Disease Investigation Laboratory Project (upcoming) Technology testing & developed demonstration farm (Ongoing at division under operating budget).	1000.00	*Financial and technical support to sustain small scale broiler and layer farmers 1.0 Conduct Adoptive research to build up farmer's confidence about BLRI developed technologies. 2.0 Livelihood improvement of rural farmers through adaptive research in selected area of Bangladesh 3.0 Impact of BLRI Technology based training among stake holders	Policy formulation towards domestic technology development program	
10.1 By 2030, progressively achieve and sustain income growth of the bottom 40 per cent of the population at a rate higher than the national average	10.1.1 Growth rates of household expenditure or income per capita among the bottom 40 percent of the population and the total population	Lead: GED	MoFL	To promote sustained income generation and employment opportunities for the landless, small and marginal farmers	National Agricultural Technology Programme-Phase-2 Project (NATP-2) (01/10/2015- 30/06/2023 Strengthening the capacity of DLS project (1.1.2020-30.6.2023)	-	*Increasing Livestock Productivity through Community Support Services and Facilitatingthe Implementation of Feed Act Project. *Income Generation and Poverty Reduction through Community-based Cattle Rearing Project	Comprehensive livestock disease control policy	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
10.2 By 2030, empower and promote the social, economic and political inclusion of all, irrespective	10.2.1 Proportion of people living below50 per cent of median income, by age, sex and persons with disabilities	Lead: GED Disabled Persons Rights and Protection Act 2013	FD; LGD; MoA; MoCHTA; MoCA; MoFL; MoHFW; MoLE;	Alleviate poverty through creating self-employment and improvement of socio-economic conditions of the fishers.	Community Based Climate Resilient Fisheries and Aquaculture Development in Bangladesh (January 2020-December 2023)	-	Community based Floodplain Aquaculture Development Project in Bangladesh (July 2026-June 2030) (Estimated Cost 4952.10 million taka	Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998, Upgradation of National Fisheries	
of age, sex, disability, race, ethnicity, origin, religion or economic or other status			MoLWA; MoPA; MoRA; MoSW; MoWCA; Prog. Div.; SID; MoInd	Enhance fisheries resources and production	Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024)	-	in BDT) Extension of climate resilient technology for combating climate related stresses	Strategy 2006	
		Ind FAC);	Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-	in aquaculture (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 1620.00 million taka in BDT)				
					Chattogram Hill Tracts Fisheries Resources Development Project (March 2020 - June 2024)	-	Development of shrimp culture planning and zoning (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 70.00 million taka in BDT)		
					Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (Upcoming)				
					Drought Prone and Barind Area Fisheries Resource Development Project (Upcoming)	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Community based fisheries resource management project in Nimgachi area (Upcoming)	-			
				To promote sustained income generation and employment opportunities for the landless, small and marginal farmers	1) Livestock and Dairy Development Project (1.1.2019-31.12.2023) Modernization & Strengthening of Central Veterinary Hospital and Field Disease Investigation Laboratory Project (1.7.2021-30.6.2025)	-	* Promotion of non- traditional farming practices (eg. pigeon, quail, rabbit, swine, geese etc.) Project *Promotion of household farming for income generation and nutrition		
11.5 By 2030, significantly reduce the number of deaths and	11.5.1 Number of deaths, missing persons and directly affected persons attributed	Lead: MoDMR Co-Lead: MoEFCC	SSD; MoInf; PTD; SHED; TMED; MoEWOE; MoFood;	Alleviate poverty through creating self-employment and improvement of socio- economic conditions of	Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)	-	Oxbow Lake Fisheries Management Project (July 2026-June 2030) (Estimated	 Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998, Upgradation 	
the number of people affected and substantially decrease the economic losses relative to	to disasters per 100,000 population	cted MoEFCC MoEWOE; ibuted per HSD;		HSD; the fishers. MEFWD; MoSW; MoFL, MoWR;	National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II), DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023)	-	Cost 3439.50 million taka in BDT)	of National Fisheries Strategy 2006 Upgradation of National	
gross domestic product caused by disasters, including water- related disasters, with a focus on protecting the poor and people			MoLWA; MoWCA; BB; SID; MoA		Community Based Climate Resilient Fisheries and Aquaculture Development in Bangladesh (January 2020-December 2023)	-		Shrimp Policy 2014	
in vulnerable situations.					Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (Upcoming)	-			
					Community based fisheries resource management project in Nimgachi Area (Upcoming)	-			
					Drought Prone and Barind Area Fisheries Resource Development Project (Upcoming)	-			
11.b By 2020, substantially increase the number of cities	11.b.2 Proportion of local governments that adopt and implement local disaster risk reduction strategies	Lead: LGD Co-Lead: MoDMR	SSD; MoInf; PTD; SHED; TMED; MoEWOE; MoFood; HSD:	Enhance fisheries resources and production	Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025	-	Oxbow Lake Fisheries Management Project	Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998,	
and human settlements adopting and implementing integrated policies and	in line with national disaster risk reduction strategies		MEFWD; MoSW; MoWR; LGD; MoLWA; MoWCA:		.National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II), DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023)	-		Upgradation of National Fisheries Strategy 2006	
plans towards inclusion, resource efficiency, mitigation and adaptation to climate			BB; SID; MoA		Community Based Climate Resilient Fisheries and Aquaculture Development in Bangladesh (January 2020-December 2023)	-		Upgradation of National Shrimp Policy 2014	
change, resilience to disasters, and develop and					Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	uny	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
implement, in line with the Sendai					Upcoming Project:	-			
Framework for Disaster Risk Reduction 2015-2030, holistic disaster risk					1. Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (July 2022-June 2026)	-			
management at all levels.					2. Drought Prone and Barind Area Fisheries Resource Development Project (January 2021-December 2024)	-			
12.1 Implement the 10-year framework of programmes on sustainable consumption and production, all countries taking action, with developed countries taking the lead, taking into account the development and capabilities of developing countries	12.1.1 Number of countries with sustainable consumption and production (SCP) national action plans or SCP mainstreamed as a priority or a target into national policies	Lead: GED Co-Lead: MoFA	MoEFCC; MoInd; FD; MoA; MoFL; MoFood	To facilitate entrepreneurship and increased participation of the private sector production, in the marketing and export of livestock products and by-products.	Ongoing: 1) Livestock and Dairy Development Project (1.1.2019-31.12.2023) 2) Veterinary Public health service strengthening and protection project (1.7.2019-30.6.2022)				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
12.3 By 2030, halve per capita global food waste at the retail	12.3.1 Global food loss index	Lead: MoF Co-Lead: MoA	MoInf; MoC; MoFL; SID;	Develop value chain in fish and fisheries products. Ensure safe and quality fish supplies	Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)	-	Improvement of post-harvest facilities and e-commerce-based market facilities	• Formulation of The Fish and Fish Products (Inspection and Quality	
and consumer levels and reduce food losses along production and supply chains.				in the domestic and international market. Achieve economic growth and earn foreign currency by exporting fish and fisheries	Promoting Safety Compliance of Fish and Fishery Products in Bangladesh Project (April 2020-March 2024)	-	for fisheries and aquaculture (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 2880.00 million taka in BDT)	Control) Rule • Formulation of Fish Quarantine Rule	
including post- harvest losses				products.	Drought Prone and Barind Area Fisheries Resource Development Project (January 2021-December 2024)	-	Development of potential ICT system between		
					Community based fisheries resource management project in Nimgachi Area (February 2023-February 2026)	-	producer and whole seller (Interventions for Delta plan)		
				Ensure safe and quality fish supply in the domestic and international market. Promote value chain in fish and fisheries product Enhance fisheries resources and production	Establishment of Fish Landing Centers at Derai, Sunamganj Enhancement of Fish Production and Strengthening Management at Kaptai	292.40 1300.00	1) Establishment of Fish Landing Centers with Ancillary Facilities in several Coastal District at Several Area		
				Enhance fish production at kaptai lake Expand docking facilities for fishing boat	Lake (Upcoming)				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Improvement of Bangladesh Fisheries Development Corporation Fish Landing Center, Cox's Bazar	2000.00			
					(Upcoming)				
					Modernize existing fish landing and processing center	2000.00			
					(Upcoming)				
					Establishment of Fish Landing Centers with Ancillary Facilities in 4 Coastal District at 4 Selected Area/				
					(Upcoming)				
				To promote sustainable production of milk, meat and egg including processing products			Improvement of feed production practices through recycling of food and feed waste	Formulation of Policy guidelines for reducing post harvest loss in SCP of livestock	
13.1 Strengthen resilience and adaptive capacity to climate-related hazards and natural disasters in all countries.	13.1.3 Proportion of local governments that adopt and implement local disaster risk reduction strategies in line with national disaster risk reduction strategies			Enhance fisheries resources and production Establish and maintain fish and wetland sanctuaries which include ban on fishing in certain eco-sensitive areas.	Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)	_	Validation and extension of indigenous knowledge- based adaptation techniques to combat climate effect on fisheries (Interventions for NAP Sectors)	Upgradation of National Fisheries Policy 1998, Upgradation of National Fisheries Strategy 2006	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					National Agricultural Technology Project (Phase II), DoF Component (October 2015-June 2023)	-	(Estimated Cost 140.00 million taka in BDT) Development of climate-ready open water fisheries management (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 880.00 million taka in BDT)	Upgradation of National Shrimp Policy 2014	
					Community Based Climate Resilient Fisheries and Aquaculture Development in Bangladesh (January 2020-December 2023)	-			
					Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024)	-			
					Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-			
					Expansion of Aquaculture Technology Services up to Union Level-3rd Phase (Upcoming)	-			
					Community based fisheries resource management project in Nimgachi Area (Upcoming)	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	uny	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Drought Prone and Barind Area Fisheries Resource Development Project (Upcoming)				
14.2 By 2020, sustainably manage and protect marine and coastal ecosystems to avoid significant adverse impacts, including by strengthening their resilience, and take action for their restoration in order to achieve healthy and productive oceans	14.2.1 Number of countries using ecosystem-based approaches to managing marine areas	Lead: MoFL Co-Lead: MoS; EMRD; MoEFCC	MoST; MoD; PSD (Coast Guard); MoFA	Harness the potential of blue economy, stock assessment of marine fisheries and promote sustainable exploitation of marine fishes, especially tuna and tuna like other pelagic fishing.	Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-	Fisheries Resource Development Project in Barishal Division Development and management of coastal and marine fisheries to foster blue economy (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 450.00 million taka in BDT)	Upgradation of Marine Fisheries Rules Formulation of National Marine Fisheries Policy (NMFP) and Marine Fisheries Management Plan (MFMP)	
14.3 By 2020, sustainably manage and protect marine and coastal ecosystems to avoid significant adverse impacts, including by strengthening their resilience, and take action for their restoration in order to achieve healthy and productive oceans	14.3.1 Proportion of national exclusive economic zones managed using ecosystem-based approaches	Lead: MoEFCC	MoST; MoFL; MoFA; EMRD; MoS; MoInd; MoD	Harness the potential of blue economy, stock assessment of marine fisheries and promote sustainable exploitation of marine fishes, especially tuna and tuna like other pelagic fishing.	On-going Project: Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	uny	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
14.4 By 2020, effectively regulate harvesting and end overfishing, illegal, unreported and unregulated fishing and destructive fishing practices and implement science-based management plans, in order to restore fish stocks in the shortest time feasible, at least to levels that can produce maximum sustainable yield as determined by their biological characteristics	14.4.1 Proportion of fish stocks within biologically sustainable levels	Lead: MoFL	MoD (BN); PSD; SID	Enhance fisheries resources and production Harness the potential of blue economy, stock assessment of marine fisheries and promote sustainable exploitation of marine fishes, especially tuna and tuna like other pelagic fishing.	Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-	Fisheries Resource Development Project in Barishal Division Development and management of coastal and marine fisheries to foster blue economy (Interventions for NAP Sectors)	Upgradation of Marine Fisheries Rules Formulation of National Marine Fisheries Policy (NMFP) and Marine Fisheries Management Plan (MFMP)	
14.5 By 2020, conserve at least 10per cent of coastal andmarine areas, consistent withnational and international law andbased on the best available scientific information	14.5.1 Coverage of protected areas in relation to marine areas	Lead: MoFL Co-Lead: MoEFCC	MoD (BN); MoFA; PSD; MoS	Enhance fisheries resources and production Establish and maintain fish and wetland sanctuaries which include ban on fishing in certain eco-sensitive areas.	Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-	Development and management of coastal and marine fisheries to foster blue economy (Interventions for NAP Sectors)	Upgradation of Marine Fisheries Rules Formulation of National Marine Fisheries Policy (NMFP) and Marine Fisheries Management Plan (MFMP)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
14.6 By 2020, prohibit certain forms of fisheries subsidies which contribute to overcapacity and overfishing, eliminate subsidies that contribute to illegal, unreported and unregulated fishing and refrain from introducing new such subsidies, recognizing that appropriate and effective special and differential treatment for developing and least developed countries should be an integral part of the World Trade Organization fisheries subsidies negotiation (Taking into account ongoing World Trade Organization negotiations, the Doha Development Agenda and the Hong Kong ministerial	14.6.1 Degree of implementation of international instruments aiming to combat illegal, unreported and unregulated fishing	Lead: MoFL Co-Lead: MoD (Bangladesh Navy)	FD; MoC; MoFA; PSD	Introduce Vessel Tracking and Monitoring System (VTMS) Strengthening of monitoring, control and surveillance system (MCS) in the Bay of Bengal	Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-	Development and management of coastal and marine fisheries to foster blue economy (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 450.00 million taka in BDT)	Formulation of National Marine Fisheries Policy (NMFP) and Marine Fisheries Management Plan (MFMP)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
	-	Division (s)	(s)	·	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	-	_
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
14.7 By 2030, increase the economic benefits to small island developing States and least developed countries from the sustainable use of marine resources, including through sustainable management of fisheries, aquaculture and tourism	14.7.1 Sustainable fisheries as a proportion of GDP in small island developing States, least developed countries and all c ountries	Lead: MoFL	LGD; MoCAT; SID	Enhance fisheries resources and production.	Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-	Development and management of coastal and marine fisheries to foster blue economy (Interventions for NAP Sectors)	Upgradation of Marine Fisheries Rules Formulation of National Marine Fisheries Policy (NMFP) and Marine Fisheries Management Plan (MFMP)	
14.a Increase scientific knowledge, develop research capacity and transfer marine technology, taking into account the Intergovernmental Oceanographic Commission Criteria and Guidelines on the Transfer of Marine Technology, in order to improve ocean health and to enhance the contribution of marine biodiversity to the development of developing countries, in particular small island developing States and least developed countries.	14.a.1 Proportion of total research budget allocated to research in the field of marine technology	Lead: MoST Co-Lead: MoS	MoD; SHED; TMED; MoFL; MoFA; PSD; FD	Harness the potential of blue economy, stock assessment of marine fisheries and promote sustainable exploitation of marine fishes, especially tuna and tuna like other pelagic fishing	Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)	-	Development and management of coastal and marine fisheries to foster blue economy (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 450.00 million taka in BDT)	Upgradation of Marine Fisheries Rules Formulation of National Marine Fisheries Policy (NMFP) and Marine Fisheries Management Plan (MFMP)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Establishment of Dry Fish Processing Industry in Cox's Bazar. Establishment of two channel slipway at Mongla (Upcoming) Tuna and tuna like pelagic fish harvest in deep sea and modernize Chittagong fish harbor (Upcoming)	198.79 100 500	(1) Establishment of Payra Fish Harbor (3) Establishment of Dry Fish Processing Industry		
14.b Increase scientific knowledge, develop research capacity and transfer marine technology, taking into account the Intergovernmental Oceanographic Commission Criteria and Guidelines on the Transfer of Marine Technology, in order to improve ocean health and to enhance the contribution of marine biodiversity to the development of developing countries, in particular small island developing States and least developed countries.	14.b.1 Degree of application of a legal/regulatory/ policy/institutional framework which recognizes and protects access rights for small-scale fisheries	Lead: MoFL	MoD; PSD(CG)	Enhance fisheries resources and production Harness the potential of blue economy, stock assessment of marine fisheries and promote sustainable exploitation of marine fishes, especially tuna and tuna like other pelagic fishing.	Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)		Development and management of coastal and marine fisheries to foster blue economy (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 450.00 million taka in BDT)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
14.c Enhance the conservation and sustainable use of oceans and their resources by implementing international law as reflected in the United Nations Conventionon the Law of the Sea, which provides the legal framework for the conservation and sustainable use of oceans and the resources, as recalled in paragraph 158 of "The future we want"	14.c.1 Number of countries making progress in ratifying, accepting and implementing through legal, policy and institutional frameworks, ocean-related instruments that implement international law, as reflected in the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea, for the conservation and sustainable use of the oceans and their resources	Lead: MoFA	MoEFCC; PSD; MoS; MoFL	Enhance fisheries resources and production Harness the potential of blue economy, stock assessment of marine fisheries and promote sustainable exploitation of marine fishes, especially tuna and tuna like other pelagic fishing.	On-going Project: Sustainable Coastal and Marine Fisheries Project (July 2018 - June 2023)		Fisheries Resource Development Project in Barishal Division (July 2026-June 2030) (Estimated Cost 485.00 million taka in BDT) Development and management of coastal and marine fisheries to foster blue economy (Interventions for NAP Sectors) (Estimated Cost 450.00 million taka in BDT)		
15.1 By 2020, ensure the conservation, restoration and sustainable use of terrestrial and inland freshwater ecosystems and their services in particular forests, wetlands, mountains and dry lands, in line with obligations under international agreements.	15.1.2Proportion of important sites for terrestrial and freshwater biodiversity that are covered by protected areas, by ecosystem type	Lead: MoEFCC	MoA; MoCHTA; MoL; MoWR; MoFL; MoS	Manage resources including manpower development for ensuring optimum productivity, sustainability of production and conservation of fisheries resources Establish and maintain fish and wetland sanctuaries which include ban on fishing in certain eco-sensitive area	Ongoing Project: Fisheries Resources Development Project in Rajshahi Division (January 2019-December 2023)	-	Community based Floodplain Aquaculture Development Project in Bangladesh (July 2026 - June 2030) (Estimated Cost 4952.10 million taka in BDT		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Hilsha Development and Management Project (July 2020 - June 2024)	-			
					Conservation and Development of Indigenous Fish Species and Snail Project (July 2020 - June 2024)	-			
					Climate Smart Agriculture and Water Management Project (DoF-Part) (Oct 2021- Sep 2025)	-			
					Upcoming Project:	-			
					Development of Fisheries Resources in Inland Open Water bodies (January 2023-December 2025)	-			
					Development and Management of the Natural Breeding Ground of Halda River (Phase-1) (July 2022- June 2027)	-			
17.18.1 By 2020, enhance capacity- building support to developing countries, including for least developed countries and small island developing States, to increase	17.18.1 : Statistical capacity indicator for Sustainable Development Goal monitoring	SID (BBS)	BB; ERD; FD; IRD; SHED; TMED; MoPME; MoEFCC; HSD; MEFWD; EMRD; ICTD; PTD; LGD; MoA; MoFood;		Fisheries Resource Survey System Development Project in Bangladesh (July 2023-June 2027)	480.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
significantly the availability of high-quality, timely and reliable data disaggregated by income, gender, age, race, ethnicity, migratory status, disability, geographic location and other characteristics relevant in national contexts			MoCHTA; SSD; MoPA; MoWCA; MoEWOE; MoHPW; MoFA; MoFL; GED		Data collection System up-gradation of DLS (July 2023-June 2027)	400.00			

MINISTRY OF FOOD (MoF)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	,	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
12.3. By 2030, halve per capita global food waste at the retail and consumer levels and reduce food losses along production and supply chains, including post-harvest losses	12.3.1 Global Food Loss Index (GFLI)	Lead: Ministry of Food (MoF) Co-Lead: MoA	MoInf; MoC; MoFL; SID;	Food Security. (End hunger, achieve food security and improve nutrition) 1. Ensuring access to food particularly for the poor and vulnerable groups. 2. Ensuring access to safe and nutritious food at an affordable price. 3. Developing and improving modern facilities for food storage along with increasing capacity. 4. Formulating and implementing a comprehensive National Strategy/Policy for reduction of food loss and waste.	1.Modern Food Storage Facilities Project (2nd Revised) Period: January 2014-October 2023 Component A1: Food Grain Storage Silo Component B1: Integrated Food Policy Research Program. 2. Rehabilitation of Dilapidated Godowns and Ancillary Facilities across the country. Period: July 2018-June 2023	26339.63 1019.40 3555.297	Construction of Concrete Grain Silo having Capacity of 50,000 MT at Payra Sea Port with Ancillary Facilities Technical Assistant Project for reducing food waste/loses in different sector (Agriculture, fisheries and livestock)		
				5. Ensuring food safety through proper food chain.					
					Establishment of Premix Kernel Machine with Laboratory and Construction of Infrastructure to ensure nutrition in Food Grains January 2020- June 2023)	762.972			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	Period 6.1	(Million) 6.2	7	8	9
1	2	3	7	3	Construction of Modern Paddy Silo at different locations of the country with drying, storing and other ancillary facilities (July 2021- December 2023)	14002.178	,	0	,
					Supply-Distribution of House-hold Silos for safe food storage of poor and underprivileged people ling in coastal and disaster prone areas of the country. (July 2022- June 2024)	1280.00			
					Construction of New Food Godowns with ancillary facilities in different strategic locations across the country. (July 2022- June 2025)	8335.00			
					Renovation and Reconstruction of Damaged Godown & other Establishments located across the country. (January 2023- June 2026)	4700.40			
					Construction of 48000 MT Capacity Modern Steel Rice Silo Project at Pirgacha Upazila of Rangpur District. (July 2023- June 2026) (Upcoming)	3357.95			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Dealing with the Climate change Impact Through Development of Dilapidated Food Godowns (CSD/ LSD) and other ancillary Facilities and Construction of New Infrastructures at Coastal area of Khulna (January 2023- December 2024)	149.873			
12.3: By 2030, halve per capita global food waste at the retail and consumer levels and reduce food losses	12.3.1 (a) Food loss index and (b) food waste index	Lead: Ministry of Food (MoF) Co-Lead: MoA	MoInf; MoC; MoFL; SID; MoInd; RDCD	Food Security. (End hunger, achieve food security and improve nutrition)	Capacity Enhancement of BFSA (July 2021-December 2024)	880.00	Establishment of BFSA reference laboratories and Head Quarter cum training complex. 2. Expansion of BFSA Activities up to Upazilla level		
					Strengthening Capacity of BFSA to Enhance Food Safety Control system (July 2021 – June 2026)	860.00	Amendment of Food Safety Act, 2013 Strengthen the capacity of food testing situation by establishing BFSA reference laboratory. Ensure availability of safe and nutritious food for healthy diets; ensure access to safe and nutritious food at an affordable price. Undertaking Grant project through Japan International Co-operation Agency (JICA)	Development of Import inspection policy Implementation of Safe Food Action Plan. Considering risk based inspection, determining safety standards and drafting of rules and regulations .	

HEALTH SERVICES DIVISION (HSD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
2.2: By 2030, end all forms of malnutrition, including achieving, by 2025, the internationally agreed targets on stunting and wasting in children under 5 years of age, and address the nutritional needs of adolescent girls, pregnant and lactating women and older persons	2.2.1 Prevalence of stunting (height for age <-2 standard deviation from the median of the World Health Organization (WHO) Child Growth Standards) among children under 5 years of age	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoFood; MoA; MoDMR; MoFL; MoInd; MoWCA; MoInf; SHED; TMED; MoPME; SID	Target: stunting 20 % by 2025 Continuation of nutrition service through regular government channels Micro-nutrient supplementation, treatment of severe acute malnutrition Strengthening BCC to promote good nutritional practices, Coordination of nutrition activities across different sectors Mainstreaming gender into nutrition programming and promoting equity. Simultaneously, Availability of adequate skilled human resources and nutrition logistics and commodities through improved supply chain management will be prioritized and ensured.	National Nutrition Services (January 2017- June 2023) Maternal, Neonatal, Child and Adolescent Health (MNCAH)- (January 2017- June 2023) Community Based Health Care (CBHC)- (January 2017- June 2023) Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP) (January 2017- June 2023)	6291.41 66192.60 42005.00 2781.99	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)	4th Health, Population and Nutrition Sector Program (4th HPNSP) 2017- 2023. Bangladesh Health Workforce Strategy 2016-2021. Bangladesh Nursing and Midwifery Council Act, 2016. National Drug Policy, 2016 National Strategy for Adolescent Health (2017- 30). The Communicable Diseases Prevention, Control and Eradication Act, 2018. Mental Health Act, 2018.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Capacity building in nutrition of Upazila health and agriculture workers, schoolteachers and women farmers will be undertaken through the NNS Operational Plan of IPHN. The National Strategy for infant and young child feeding will be implemented. Community based arrangements will also promote preparation of low-cost nutritious recipes, processing Preservation of micronutrient rich foods. Issues that are supplementary and complementary to nutrition, like water and sanitation, dietary intake, EPI and health education will be addressed through a comprehensive approach.					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	2.2.2 Prevalence of malnutrition (weight for height >+2 or <-2 standard deviation from the median of the WHO Child Growth Standards) among children under 5 years of age, by type (wasting and overweight)	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD, MoFood	MoA; MoDMR; MoFL; MoInd; MoSW;; MoWCA; MoInf; SHED; TMED; MoPME; SID	Target: Wasting 7% by 2025 Overweight 1% by 2025 Continuation of nutrition service through regular government channels Micro-nutrient supplementation, treatment of severe acute malnutrition Strengthening BCC to promote good nutritional practices, Coordination of nutrition activities across different sectors Mainstreaming gender into nutrition programming and promoting equity. Simultaneously,	National Nutrition Services (January 2017- June 2023) Maternal, Neonatal, Child and Adolescent Health (MNCAH)- (January 2017- June 2023) Community Based Health Care (CBHC)- (January 2017- June 2023) Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP) (January 2017- June 2023)	6291.41 66192.6 42005.00 2781.99	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)	USC/UzHC developed. The National Strategy of Maternal Health and Maternal Health Standard Operating Procedures (Vol: 1&2) finalized Institutional Antimicrobial (AMs) Guideline (for different medical colleges/ national institutes) developed.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Availability of adequate skilled human resources and nutrition logistics and commodities through improved supply chain management will be prioritized and ensured. Capacity building in nutrition of Upazila health and agriculture workers, schoolteachers and women farmers will be undertaken through the NNS Operational Plan of IPHN. The National Strategy for infant and young child feeding will be implemented. Community based arrangements will also promote preparation of low-cost nutritious recipes, processing				Accreditation of Health Care Institutions Act (2019) developed. National Child Health Strategy Bangladesh, 2017- 22 developed.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
			•	Preservation of micronutrient rich foods. Issues that are supplementary and complementary to nutrition, like water and sanitation, dietary intake, EPI and health education will be addressed through a comprehensive approach.		512	·		
Target 3.1: By 2030, reduce the global maternal mortality ratio to less than 70 per 100,000 live births	3.1.1 Maternal mortality ratio	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	LGD; MoInf; MoSW; MoWCA; SID	Target: reduced to 100 by 2025 Promotion of institutional services in all districts and upazilas Sustaining and expanding homebased services, in varying degrees based on local needs, particularly in places with geographic or social restrictions on seeking care from facilities	Maternal, Neonatal, Child and Adolescent Health (MNCAH)- (January 2017- June 2023) Community Based Health Care (CBHC)- (January 2017- June 2023) Hospital Service Management- (January 2017- June 2023) Health Information Systems and E-Health (HIS& e-health)- (January 2017- June 2023)	66192.67 42005.00 43882.84 8125.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Ensuring SBAs at birth; newborn care; adolescent care; etc. and accelerating initiatives in low-performing and hard-to-reach areas. Institutional births will be promoted actively through BCC at personal, group and national levels through innovative strategies incorporating the mass and electronic media. Preconception and pregnancy related services will be provided by trained providers at the CC level and by NGOs where found feasible and appropriate. Priority will be given to areas with high rates of MMR and to the economically, geographically and socially disadvantaged.	Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP)- (January 2017- June 2023) Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-HS)- (January 2017- June 2023) National Nutrition Services (NNS)- (January 2017- June 2023) Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH), January 2017-June 2023)	2781.99 10331.50 6291.41 11802.22			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Strategies to improve effectiveness of referrals will be developed and implemented. Strengthen regulation of the private sector, given the high levels of cesarean sections in these facilities. Specific attention will be given to promote essential newborn care services with emphasis on prevention and management of asphyxia and neonatal infections, and care for the Low Birth Weight and pre-term babies					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (or to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	arry	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	3.1.2 Proportion of births attended by skilled health personnel	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	LGD; MoInf; SID	Target: 72% by 2025 Ensuring SBAs at birth; newborn care; adolescent care; etc. and accelerating initiatives in low-	Maternal, Neonatal, Child and Adolescent Health (MNCAH)- (January 2017- June 2023)	66192.67	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
				performing and hard-to-reach areas. Institutional births will be promoted actively through	Community Based Health Care (CBHC)- (January 2017- June 2023)	42005.00			
				BCC at personal, group and national levels through innovative strategies incorporating the mass and electronic	Health Information Systems and E-Health (HIS& e-health)- (January 2017- June 2023)	8125.00			
				media. Extensive training of the existing community- based workers and the	Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP)- (January 2017- June 2023)	2781.99			
				new community health care providers (CHCP) and supporting them through operational guidelines.	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH) January 2017-June 2023)	11802.22			
				Carrying out appropriate training of the doctors, nurses, paramedics	Information, Education and Communication (IEC) January 2017- June 2023)	2900.00			
				and field and community workers as per need.	Management Information Systems (MIS) January 2017- June 2023)	1703.70			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
3.2 By 2030, end preventable deaths of new-borns	3.2.1 Under-five mortality rate	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInd; MoInf; MoPME; MoWCA; SID	Target: 27 by 2025 Efforts will be strengthened to maintain and increase coverage	Maternal, Neonatal, Child and Adolescent Health (MNCAH)- (January 2017- June 2023)	66192.67	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
and children under 5 years of age, with all countries aiming to				of the immunization program, incorporating vaccines for greater number of diseases	Community Based Health Care (CBHC)- (January 2017- June 2023)	42005.00			
reduce neonatal mortality to at				with especial focus on low performing areas.	Hospital Service Management (HSM)- (January 2017- June 2023)	43882.84			
least as low as 12 per 1,000 live births and under 5 mortality to at				Promoting MNH services nationwide including the urban slums, in collaboration with	National Nutrition Services (NNS)- (January 2017- June 2023)	6291.41			
least as low as 25 per 1,000 live births				other health care providers including NGOs and using mass media.	Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP)- (January 2017- June 2023)	2781.99			
				Improving quality of maternal and neonatal health services from preconception to	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH) January 2017-June 2023)	11802.22			
				the postnatal period in facilities from the medical colleges to CCs and including	Information, Education and Communication (IEC) January 2017- June 2023	2900.00			
				evidence- based interventions, notably to address hemorrhage and eclampsia.	Health Information Systems and E-Health (HIS& e-health)- (January 2017- June 2023)	8125.00			
					Management Information Systems (MIS) January 2017- June 2023	1703.70			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tan Project Title and Period	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1	2			and including evidence- based interventions, notably to address hemorrhage and eclampsia. Expanding IMCI particularly community based IMCI including child nutrition services. Tackling ARI and diarrhea through expansion of IMCI particularly at the community level to cover the whole country with special emphasis on hard-to-reach areas. Ensuring growth promotion with counseling on exclusive breast feeding.				8	9
				Strengthening and sustaining of routine immunization and disease surveillance along with Supplementary Immunization Activities, NID, Measles/ MNT Campaigns etc. Developing and implementing strategies to prevent childhood injuries					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	arry	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				including drowning, accidental poisoning and other injuries.					
				Sustaining and expanding the ongoing School Health Teachers' Training activities including promotion of healthy school environment and practices, nutrition education etc.					
	3.2.2 Neonatal mortality rate	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	LGD; MoInf; MoWCA; SID	Target: 14 by 2025 Efforts will be strengthened to maintain and increase coverage of the immunization program, incorporating	Maternal, Neonatal, Child and Adolescent Health (MNCAH)- (January 2017- June 2023) Community Based Health Care (CBHC)- (January 2017- June 2023)	66192.67 42005.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
				vaccines for greater number of diseases with especial focus on low performing	Hospital Service Management (HSM)	43882.84			
				areas. Promoting MNH services nationwide including the	National Nutrition Services (NNS)- (January 2017- June 2023)	6291.41			
				urban slums, in collaboration with other health care providers including	Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP)- (January 2017- June 2023)	2781.99			
				NGOs and using mass media.	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH) January 2017-June 2023)	11802.22			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Improving quality of maternal and neonatal health services from preconception to the postnatal period in facilities from the medical colleges to CCs and including evidence- based interventions, notably to address hemorrhage and eclampsia. Expanding IMCI particularly community based IMCI including child nutrition services. Tackling ARI and diarrhea through expansion of IMCI particularly at the community level to cover the whole country with special emphasis on hard to reach areas. Ensuring growth promotion with counseling on exclusive breast feeding. Strengthening and sustaining of routine immunization and disease surveillance along with Supplementary Immunization Activities, NID, Measles/ MNT Campaigns etc	Information, Education and Communication (IEC) January 2017-June 2023) Health Information Systems and E-Health (HIS& e-health)-(January 2017- June 2023) Management Information Systems (MIS) January 2017-June 2023	2900.00 8125.00 1703.70			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
3.3 By 2030, end the epidemics of AIDS, tuberculosis, malaria and	3.3.1 Number of new HIV infections per 1,000 uninfected population, by sex, age and key	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInf; SHED; TMED; MoPME; MoYS;	Provide universal access to HIV/ AIDS prevention, treatment, care and support.	TB-Leprosy & AIDS/ STD Programme (TBL & ASP)- (January 2017- June 2023)	17798.84	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
neglected tropical diseases and combat hepatitis, water-borne	populations '			The national AIDS/ STD program (NASP) will be rolled over to the 8FYP as well with the objective to minimize the impact	Health Information Systems and E-Health (HIS& e-health)- (January 2017- June 2023)	8125.00			
diseases and other communicable diseases				of the HIV/AIDS epidemic Increase social	Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP)- (January 2017-	2781.99			
				awareness rogramme Ensure health education on HIV AIDS	June 2023)				
				Targeted HIV/AIDS interventions with high risks groups like sex workers, injectable drug users, migrant workers, transport workers, HIV positive etc. and young people					
				HIV testing and counselling would be scaled up among key populations and high-risk groups and awareness amongst migrant labourers and their spouses need be promoted.					
				Prevention of Mother to Child Transmission services will be scaled up for HIV infected women.					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th gets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2		4	5	Period 6.1	(Million)	7	8	9
1	3.3.2 Tuberculosis incidence per 1,000 population	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	Molnf; SHED; TMED; SID	Target: 112 by 2025 Reduce all forms of TB prevalence and incidence rates by emphasizing DOTS implementation with effective referral Increase social awareness programme Ensure health education on TB	TB-Leprosy & AIDS/ STD Programme (TBL & ASP)- (January 2017- June 2023) Health Information Systems and E-Health (HIS& e-health)- (January 2017- June 2023) Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP)- (January 2017- June 2023)	6.2 17798.84 8125.00 2781.99	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)	0	7
	3.3.3 Malaria incidence per 1,000 population	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInf; SID	Strengthening of diagnostic procedures, RDT and emphasized training of staff Increase social awareness programme Ensure health education on TB	Communicable Diseases Control (CDC) (January 2017- June 2023) Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP) (January 2017- June 2023) Health Information Systems and E-Health (HIS& e-health)- (January 2017- June 2023)	11383.50 2781.99 8125.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
	3.3.4 Hepatitis B incidence per 100,000 population	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInf; SID	Prevention and control of Hepatitis B & C related activities will be strengthened and intensified. Establishment of a multi-sectoral approach for activities related to prevention and control;	Communicable Diseases Control (CDC) (January 2017- June 2023) Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP) (January 2017- June 2023)	11383.50 2781.99	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th rgets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Introduction of vaccine to high risk group and establishment of surveillance system for Hepatitis virus infected cases	Health Information Systems and E-Health (HIS& e-health)- (January 2017- June 2023)	8125.00			
				Increase social awareness programme					
				Ensure health education on TB					
	3.3.5 Number of people requiring interventions	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInf; SHED; TMED	Global standard Infection, Prevention and Control Unit (IPCU)	Communicable Diseases Control (CDC) (January 2017- June 2023)	11383.50	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
	against neglected tropical diseases			will be established. Strategies for controlling and eliminating the NTDs will be revisited and updated in collaboration with relevant private	Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP) (January 2017- June 2023) Health Information Systems and E-Health (HIS& e-health)- (January 2017- June 2023)	2781.99 8125.00			
				sector and NGO actors	Community Based Health Care (CBHC)- Jan 2017- June 2023	42005.00			
3.4 By 2030, reduce by one third premature	3.4.1 Mortality rate attributed to cardiovascular disease, cancer,	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	SHED; TMED; Molnf; MoWCA;	Target: 16.8% by 2025 Existing preventive and curative measures for the NCDs will be further	Non-communicable disease control program- (January 2017- June 2023)	10661.60	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
mortality from non- communicable diseases through prevention	diabetes or chronic respiratory disease		SID	strengthened. Expanded to increase access through providing effective number of personnel, training, logistics and funding.	Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP) (January 2017- June 2023)	2781.99			
and treatment and promote mental health and well-being				NCD corners will be established in each UHFWC Increase social awareness programme	Community Based Health Care (CBHC) (January 2017- June 2023)	42005.00			
				Ensure health education					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
3.8 Achieve universal health coverage, including financial risk protection, access to quality	3.8.1 Coverage of essential health services (defined as the average coverage of essential services based on tracer interventions that include	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	FID; LGD; MoC; MoSW; MoWCA; MoST; MoInd	Focusing on the oversight of service delivery and strengthening the regulatory functions and stewardship role for ensuring universal health coverage. Exploring various	Maternal, Neonatal, Child and Adolescent Health (MNCAH)- (January 2017- June 2023) Health Economics and Financing (HEF)- (January 2017- June	66192.67	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
essential health-care services and access to safe, effective, quality and affordable	reproductive, maternal, new- born and child health, infectious diseases, non- communicable diseases			innovative approaches (e.g., purchasing service to offset inadequate service provision to disadvantaged groups) for improving service delivery particularly for hard-to-	2023) Community Based Health Care (CBHC)- (January 2017- June 2023)	42005.00			
essential medicines and vaccines for all	and service capacity and access, among the general			reach areas. • Increasing access to and utilization of quality services by	Hospital Service Management- (January 2017- June 2023)	43882.84			
	and the most disadvantaged population)			adopting more inclusive approach – engaging the private sector for ESP delivery, public – private partnership (PPP) and NGOs	Health Information Systems and E-Health (HIS& e-health)- (January 2017- June 2023)	8125.00			
				Continue to strengthen HPN system that may require reorganizing various systems and	Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP)- (January 2017- June 2023)	2781.99			
				institutions based on needs of the day. • Provide targeted health support to the most socially and economically disadvantaged and	Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-HS)- (January 2017- June 2023)	10331.50			
				vulnerable populations, including those affected by climate change and natural disasters; and help to strengthen	National Nutrition Services (NNS)- (January 2017- June 2023) Strengthening of Drug	6291.41			
				their resilience to social, economic and environmental shocks.	Administration and Management (SDAM)- (January 2017- June 2023)	1273.50			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	2			Provide universal access to reproductive and maternal health care as well as NCDC, HIV/AIDS prevention, treatment, care and support.	Physical Facilities Development (PFD)- (January 2017- June 2023)	157060.00	,		
				Develop appropriate technologies, care services and infrastructure to accommodate the needs of older persons, commensurate to the	Human Resources Development (HRD)- (January 2017- June 2023)	289.41			
				stage of economic development and societal norms, structures, etc. Plan to ensure that the growing number of urban residents, including the poor, have secured access to primary health care services including	Sector-Wide Programme Management and Monitoring (SWPMM)- (January 2017- June 2023)	1158.44			
				water, sanitation, etc. by addressing the safety concerns of women, girls, children and older persons, and by ensuring more coherent and coordinated service	Health Economics and Financing (HEF)- (January 2017- June 2023)	2327.17			
				delivery at the national level. Expansion and consolidation of community based primary health care services.	Planning, Monitoring and Research (PMR)	1088.31			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	3.8.2 Proportion of population with large household expenditures on health as a share of total household expenditure or income	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	FD; LGD; MoSW; SID	Up-gradation of existing and creation of new facilities for service expansion with a view to bringing in more people under universal coverage and reducing individual out-of-pocket expenditure Expansion of health protection schemes (e.g., SSK, MHVS) for wider coverage of the poor. Provide higher coverage and adequate levels of health care including social protections and ensure a balanced distribution of the human and financial costs of care. Building and strengthening linkages with the private sector and the NGOs with effective regulatory mechanisms to complement government efforts in increasing access and accelerating progress towards UHC. Increasing resources in the HNP sector by pursuing with the Ministry of Finance for increasing the share of the MOHFW's budget to national budget. Scaling up community participation activities in operating hospital and community health facilities in a structured way following the	Health Economics and Financing (HEF)-(January 2017- June 2023) Sector-Wide Programme Management and Monitoring (SWPMM)-(January 2017- June 2023)	2327.17	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
3.9 By 2030, substantially reduce the number of deaths and illnesses from hazardous chemicals and air, water and soil pollution and contamination	3.9.3 Mortality rate attributed to unintentional poisoning	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInf; MoRA	Provide community messages on preventive measures against various injuries/accidents, snakebite and poisoning. Establishment of poisoning information Centre & Toxicological Analytical Lab Strengthening of quality management of Snakebite and other poisoning at district and Medical College Hospitals will be ensured. Creation of community awareness for prevention, first aid and quick referral of cases of poisoning Capacity of the sector will be increased for coordination Standard national guidelines for mass casualty management as well as manual for local level health response will be issued, Necessary training will be conducted, and emergency health supplies and their stockpiling will be standardized.	Hospital Service Management- (January 2017- June 2023) Community Based Health Care (CBHC)- (January 2017- June 2023) Non-communicable disease control program- (January 2017- June 2023) Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP) (January 2017- June 2023)	43882.84 42005.00 10661.60 2781.99	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
3.a Strengthen the implementation of the World Health Organization Framework Convention on Tobacco Control in all countries, as appropriate	3.a.1 Age- standardized prevalence of current tobacco use among persons aged 15 years and older	Lead: HSD	MoInf; PSD	The NTCC will be strengthened by building capacity, advocacy and awareness campaigns. Innovative community-based management programs, training material development, support for research on substance abuse etc. will be promoted by the Bureau of Health Education for mounting anti- tobacco and antisubstance use messages. Development of booklet manuals and IEC materials for public awareness Establishing health education program at urban/rural level College/schools	Non-communicable disease control program- (January 2017- June 2023) Lifestyle and Health Education & Promotion (LHEP)(January 2017- June 2023) Tobacco Control Cell at MoHFW Tobacco control component at NCDC of DGHS	10661.60 2781.99	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
3.b Support the research and development of vaccines and medicines for the communicable and non-communicable diseases that primarily affect developing countries, provide access to affordable essential medicines and vaccines, in accordance with the Doha Declaration on the TRIPS	3.b.1 Proportion of the target population covered by all vaccines included in their national programme	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoC; MoFA FD	Target: 98% by 2025 • Strengthening and sustaining of routine immunization and disease surveillance along with Supplementary Immunization Activities, NID, Measles/ MNT Campaigns etc. • Increase availability of vaccine at all levels of health services	Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-HS)- (January 2017- June 2023) Strengthening of Drug Administration and Management (SDAM)- (January 2017- June 2023) Maternal, Neonatal, Child and Adolescent Health (MNCAH)- (January 2017- June 2023)	10331.50 1273.50 66192.67			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Agreement and Public Health, which affirms the right of developing					Communicable Diseases Control (CDC)- (January 2017- June 2023)	11383.50	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
countries to use to the full the provisions in the Agreement on Trade-Related					Community Based Health Care (CBHC)- (January 2017- June 2023)	42005.00			
Aspects of Intellectual Property Rights regarding flexibilities to protect public health, and, in particular, provide access to medicines for all					Planning, Monitoring and Research (PMR)	1088.31			
3.b Support the research and development of vaccines and medicines for the communicable and non-communicable diseases that primarily affect developing countries.	3.b.1 Proportion of the target population covered by all vaccines included in their national programme	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoC; MoFA FD	Target: 98% by 2025 • Strengthening and sustaining of routine immunization and disease surveillance along with Supplementary Immunization Activities, NID, Measles/ MNT Campaigns etc. • Increase availability of vaccine at all levels of health services	Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-HS)- (January 2017- June 2023) Strengthening of Drug Administration and Management (SDAM)- (January 2017- June 2023)	10331.50 1273.50			
provide access to affordable essential medicines and vaccines, in accordance					Maternal, Neonatal, Child and Adolescent Health (MNCAH)- (January 2017- June 2023)	66192.67			
with the Doha Declaration on the TRIPS Agreement and					Communicable Diseases Control (CDC)- (January 2017- June 2023)	11383.50			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Public Health, which affirms the right of developing countries to use to the full the provisions in the Agreement on					Community Based Health Care (CBHC)- (January 2017- June 2023) Planning, Monitoring and Research (PMR)	42005.00 1088.31	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
Trade-Related Aspects of Intellectual Property Rights regarding	3.b.3 Proportion of health facilities that have a core set of relevant essential	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	LGD; MoC; MoSW; MoWCA; MoST; MoInd		Strengthening of Drug Administration and Management (SDAM)- (January 2017- June 2023)	1273.50	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
flexibilities to protect public health, and, in particular, provide access to medicines	medicines available and affordable on a sustainable basis		Mond		Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-HS)- (January 2017- June 2023)	10331.50			
for all					Planning, Monitoring and Research (PMR) (January 2017- June 2023)	1088.31			
					Hospital Service Management- (January 2017- June 2023)	43882.84			
					Health Information Systems and E-Health (HIS& e-health)- (January 2017- June 2023)	8125.00			
3.c Substantially increase health	3.c.1 Health worker density and distribution	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	FD; MoPA; ERD; PD; SEID; BB	Vacant positions of MOHFW will be gradually filled up.	Human Resources Development under MoHFW	289.48	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
financing and the recruitment, development, training and retention of the health workforce in developing countries,				The organograms of all health and family planning agencies along with their facilities will be reviewed and updated for provision of quality HPN services.	(January 2017- June 2023)				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
especially in least developed countries and small island developing States				Required new posts in various disciplines (including specialty and sub-specialty positions) will be created in phases for recruitment.					
3.d Strengthen the capacity of all countries, in particular developing countries, for early	3.d.1 International Health Regulations (IHR) capacity and health emergency preparedness	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD; LGD	ERD; MoFA; MoInf; MoInd	Increase the level of readiness at all tiers of the health system and improve the capacity of the sector for coordinated post-disaster management.	Sector-Wide Programme Management and Monitoring (SWPMM) - (January 2017- June 2023)	1158.44	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
warning, risk reduction and management of national and global health risks				Standard national guidelines for mass casualty management as well as manual for local level health response will be issued and necessary training will be conducted.	Human Resource Development (HRD)- (January 2017- June 2023)	289.48			
				IEDCR will be strengthened to turn it into an apex institute for epidemiological surveillance in the country for carrying out epidemiological surveillance of communicable and noncommunicable diseases with laboratory support.	Health Economics and Financing (HEF)- (January 2017- June 2023)	2327.17			
				An integrated disease surveillance programme will be developed during the 8th FYP period to provide timely, complete, regular and high-quality information; early detect and predict epidemics (early warning systems); assess interventions during epidemics; and monitor intervention programmes efficiently.	Non-Communicable Diseases Control (NCDC) - (January 2017- June 2023)	10661.60			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
			4	A Central Surveillance Unit will be established for strengthening/ maintaining decentralized laboratory-based IT and responding to outbreaks in early rising phase through trained Rapid Response Team (RRTs). Training of Rapid Response Team and other Medical and Paramedical staff on principles of disease surveillance will be imparted for collection, collation, compilation, analysis and dissemination of data. A country-based referral laboratory network will be established by utilizing the existing functional labs in the identified medical colleges and other major centers in the country and linking them with adjoining districts and upazillas for providing diagnostic services for epidemic prone diseases during outbreaks. Capacity of all hospitals will be strengthened to assist in disease surveillance and diagnosis. Teachers of primary schools, NGO workers and community volunteers will be trained to identify the clinical features of the most common endemic diseases.	0.1	0.2			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Partnering with private health care providers for better surveillance, reporting, referral and case management will be established.					
				Mapping of all major diseases, on the basis of their incidence and prevalence, will be constructed for each district and upazila.					
	3.d.2 Percentage of bloodstream infections due to selected antimicrobial- resistant organisms	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	SHED; TMED; MoInf; SID	Creation and deployment of Drug Inspector positions in each district office considering the market size and workload and filling in the vacant positions of each tier.	Sector-Wide Programme Management and Monitoring (SWPMM) - (January 2017- June 2023)	1158.44	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
	organisms			Arrangement of area specific local and foreign training based on need assessments to develop the capacity of staff.	Human Resource Development (HRD)- (January 2017- June	289.48			
				Updating and incorporation of different types of information including registration of drugs and pharmaceutical companies. A uniform and online reporting system for field offices will also be introduced.	Health Economics and Financing (HEF)- (January 2017- June 2023)	2327.17			
				Identification of the pharmaceutical companies producing sub-standard, fake and adulterated drugs and taking legal actions against them as part of a regular sustained process.	Non-Communicable Diseases Control (NCDC) - (January 2017- June 2023)	10661.60			

MEDICAL EDUCATION & FAMILY WELFARE DIVISION (MEFWD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
2030, end all forms of malnutrition, including achieving, by 2025, the internationally agreed targets on stunting and wasting in children under	2.2.1 Prevalence of stunting (height for age <-2 standard deviation from the median of the World Health Organization (WHO) Child Growth Standards) among children under 5 years of age	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MoF & MEFWD	MoA; MoDMR; MoFL; MoInd; MoSW; MoWCA; MoInf; MoE; MoPME; SID	Target: stunting 20 % by 2025 Continuation of nutrition service through regular government channels Micro-nutrient supplementation, treatment of severe acute malnutrition Strengthening BCC to promote good nutritional practices, Coordination of nutrition activities across different sectors Mainstreaming gender into nutrition programming and promoting equity. Simultaneously, Availability of adequate skilled human resources and nutrition logistics and commodities through improved supply chain management will be prioritized and ensured.	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH) Information, Education and Communication (IEC) Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-FP) Reconstruction of Union Health & Family Welfare center of Directorate General Family Planning Rajshahi Medical University	11802.00 2900.00 1802.00 17110.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029) Establishment of new Medical Universities	4th Health, Population and Nutrition Sector Program (4th HPNSP) 2017-2023. Bangladesh Health Workforce Strategy 2016-2021. Bangladesh Nursing and Midwifery Council Act, 2016. National Drug Policy, 2016 National Strategy for Adolescent Health (2017-30). The Communicable Diseases Prevention, Control and Eradication Act, 2018. Mental Health Act, 2018. Community Clinic Trust Act, 2018. Bangladesh College of Physicians and Surgeons Act, 2018	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Capacity building in nutrition of Upazila health and agriculture workers, schoolteachers and women farmers will be undertaken through the NNS Operational Plan of IPHN. The National Strategy for infant and young child feeding will be implemented. • Community based arrangements will also promote preparation of low-cost nutritious recipes, processing • Preservation of micronutrient rich foods. Issues that are supplementary and complementary to nutrition, like water and sanitation, dietary intake, EPI and health education will be addressed through a comprehensive approach.				Transplantation of Human Organ Act, 2018. The Operational Guidelines for Multipurpose Health Volunteers (MHV) finalized and the Referral Strategy from CC to USC/UzHC developed. • The National Strategy of Maternal Health and Maternal Health Standard Operating Procedures (Vol: 1&2) finalized. • Institutional Antimicrobial (AMs) Guideline (for different medical colleges/national institutes) developed. • Accreditation of Health Care Institutions Act (2019) developed. • National Child Health Strategy Bangladesh, 2017-22 developed.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	2.2.2 Prevalence of malnutrition (weight for height >+2 or <-2 standard deviation from the median of the WHO	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoA; MoDMR; MoFL; MoInd; MoSW; MoF; MoF; MoK;	Target: Wasting 7% by 2025 Overweight 1% by 2025 Continuation of nutrition service through regular government channels Micro-nutrient	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00			
	Child Growth Standards) among children under 5 years of age, by type (wasting and overweight)		MoInf; SHED; TMED; MoPME; SID	supplementation, treatment of severe acute malnutrition Strengthening BCC to promote good nutritional practices,	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00			
			C a s	Coordination of nutrition activities across different sectors					
				Mainstreaming gender into nutrition programming and promoting equity. Simultaneously, Availability of adequate skilled human resources and nutrition logistics and commodities through improved supply chain	Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-FP)	1802.00			
				management will be prioritized and ensured. Capacity building in nutrition of Upazila health and agriculture workers, schoolteachers and women farmers will be undertaken through	Reconstruction of Union Health & Family Welfare center of Directorate General Family Planning	17110.00			
				the NNS Operational Plan of IPHN.	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				The National Strategy for infant and young child feeding will be implemented. Community based arrangements will also promote preparation of low-cost nutritious recipes, processing Preservation of micronutrient rich foods. Issues that are supplementary and complementary to nutrition, like water and sanitation, dietary intake, EPI and health education will be addressed through a comprehensive approach.					
Target 3.1: By 2030, reduce the global maternal	3.1.1 Maternal mortality ratio	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	LGD; MoInf; MoSW; MoWCA;	Target: reduced to 100 by 2025 Promotion of institutional services in all districts	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
mortality ratio to less than 70 per 100,000 live births			SID	and upazilas Sustaining and expanding home-based services, in varying degrees based on local needs, particularly in places with geographic	Clinical Contraception Services Delivery Programme (CCSDP)	13631.00	Establishment of new Medical Universities		
				or social restrictions on seeking care from facilities • Ensuring SBAs at birth; newborn care; adolescent care; etc. and accelerating	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				initiatives in low- performing and hard-to- reach areas. • Institutional births will be	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00			
				promoted actively through BCC at personal, group and national levels through innovative strategies incorporating the mass and	Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-FP)	1802.00			
				electronic media. • Preconception and pregnancy related services will be provided by trained providers at the CC level and by NGOs where found feasible and appropriate. • Priority will be given to areas with high rates of MMR and to the economically, geographically and socially disadvantaged. • Strategies to improve effectiveness of referrals will be developed and implemented.	Nursing and Midwifery Education Services (NMES)	3400.00			
					Electronic Data Tracking with Population based Cervical and Breast Cancer Screening Programme (EPCBCSP)	1864.00			
					Reconstruction of Union Health & Family Welfare center of Directorate General Family Planning	17110.01			
				Strengthen regulation of the private sector, given the high levels of cesarean sections in these facilities.	Construction of Dormitory/ Hostel at MCHTI, Azimpur, Dhaka for Doctors, Officers, Staff Nurses and Trainees	648.09			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Specific attention will be given to promote essential newborn care services with emphasis on prevention and management of asphyxia and neonatal infections, and care for the Low Birth Weight and preterm babies	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			
	3.1.2 Proportion of births attended by skilled health personnel	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	LGD; MoInf; MoSW; MoWCA;	Target: 72% by 2025 Ensuring SBAs at birth; newborn care; adolescent care; etc. and accelerating	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
			SID	initiatives in low- performing and hard-to- reach areas.	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00	Establishment of new Medical Universities		
				Institutional births will be promoted actively through BCC at personal, group and national levels through	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00			
				innovative strategies incorporating the mass and electronic media. • Extensive training of	Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-FP)	1802.00			
				the existing community- based workers and the new community health care providers (CHCP) and supporting them through operational guidelines.	Nursing and Midwifery Education Services (NMES)	3400.00			
				Carrying out appropriate training of the doctors, nurses, paramedics and field and community workers as per need.	Electronic Data Tracking with Population based Cervical and Breast Cancer Screening Programme (EPCBCSP)	1864.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Proj (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Reconstruction of Union Health & Family Welfare center of Directorate General Family Planning	17110.01			
					Construction of Dormitory/ Hostel at MCHTI, Azimpur, Dhaka for Doctors, Officers, Staff Nurses and Trainees	648.09			
					Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			
3.2 By 2030, end preventable deaths of new-borns	3.2.1 Under-five mortality rate	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	Molnd; Molnf; MoPME; MoWCA; SID	Target: 27 by 2025 • Efforts will be strengthened to maintain and increase coverage of the	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
and children under 5 years of age, with all countries aiming to reduce				immunization program, incorporating vaccines for greater number of diseases with especial focus on low performing areas.	Clinical Contraception Services Delivery Programme (CCSDP)	13631.00	Establishment of new Medical Universities		
neonatal mortality to at least as low as 12 per 1,000 live births and under 5				Promoting MNH services nationwide including the urban slums, in collaboration with other health care providers	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			
mortality to at least as low as 25 per 1,000 live births				including NGOs and using mass media.	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Improving quality of maternal and neonatal health services from preconception to the	Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-FP)	1802.00			
				postnatal period in facilities from the medical colleges to CCs and including evidence- based	Nursing and Midwifery Education Services (NMES)	3400.00			
				interventions, notably to address hemorrhage and eclampsia. • Expanding IMCI particularly community based IMCI including child nutrition services.	Electronic Data Tracking with Population based Cervical and Breast Cancer Screening Programme (EPCBCSP)	1864.00			
				Tackling ARI and diarrhea through expansion of IMCI particularly at the community level to cover the whole country with special emphasis on hard- to-reach areas.	Reconstruction of Union Health & Family Welfare center of Directorate General Family Planning	17110.01			
				Ensuring growth promotion with counseling on exclusive breast feeding.	Construction of Dormitory/ Hostel at MCHTI, Azimpur, Dhaka for Doctors, Officers, Staff Nurses and Trainees	648.09			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Strengthening and sustaining of routine immunization and disease surveillance along with Supplementary Immunization Activities, NID, Measles/ MNT Campaigns etc. Developing and implementing strategies to prevent childhood injuries including drowning, accidental poisoning and other injuries. Sustaining and expanding the ongoing School Health Teachers' Training activities including promotion of healthy school environment and practices, nutrition education etc.	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			
	3.2.2 Neonatal mortality rate	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	LGD; MoInf; MoWCA; SID	Target: 14 by 2025 • Efforts will be strengthened to maintain and increase coverage of the immunization program, incorporating vaccines for greater number of diseases	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH) Clinical Contraception	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029) Establishment of new Medical		
				with especial focus on low performing areas.	Services Delivery Programme (CCSDP)		Universities		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Promoting MNH services nationwide including the urban slums, in collaboration with other	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			
				health care providers including NGOs and using mass media.	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00			
				Improving quality of maternal and neonatal health services from preconception to the postnatal period in facilities from the medical	Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-FP)	1802.00			
				colleges to CCs and including evidence- based interventions, notably to address hemorrhage and	Nursing and Midwifery Education Services (NMES)	3400.00			
				Expanding IMCI particularly community based IMCI including child nutrition services. Tackling ARI and diarrhea through expansion of	Electronic Data Tracking with Population based Cervical and Breast Cancer Screening Programme (EPCBCSP)	1864.00			
				IMCI particularly at the community level to cover the whole country with special emphasis on hard to reach areas.	Reconstruction of Union Health & Family Welfare center of Directorate General Family Planning	17110.01			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Ensuring growth promotion with counseling on exclusive breast feeding. Strengthening and sustaining of routine immunization and	Construction of Dormitory/ Hostel at MCHTI, Azimpur, Dhaka for Doctors, Officers, Staff Nurses and Trainees	648.09			
				disease surveillance along with Supplementary Immunization Activities, NID, Measles/ MNT Campaigns etc.	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			
3.3 By 2030, end the epidemics of AIDS, tuberculosis, malaria and	3.3.1 Number of new HIV infections per 1,000 uninfected population, by sex, age and key	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInf; SHED; TMED; MoPME; MoYS; MoFL	Provide universal access to HIV/AIDS prevention, treatment, care and support. The national AIDS/STD	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029) Establishment of new Medical Universities		
neglected tropical diseases and combat hepatitis, water-borne diseases	populations			program (NASP) will be rolled over to the 8FYP as well with the objective to minimize the impact of the HIV/AIDS epidemic • Increase social awareness	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00			
and other communicable diseases				 Ensure health education on HIV AIDS Targeted HIV/AIDS interventions with high 	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			
				risks groups like sex workers, injectable drug users, migrant workers, transport workers, HIV positive etc. and young people	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				HIV testing and counselling would be scaled up among key populations and high-risk groups and awareness amongst migrant labourers and their spouses need be promoted. Prevention of Mother to Child Transmission services will be scaled up for HIV infected women.	Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00			
	3.3.2 Tuberculosis incidence per 1,000 population	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInf; SHED; TMED; SID	Target: 112 by 2025 • Reduce all forms of TB prevalence and incidence	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
				rates by emphasizing DOTS implementation with effective referral • Increase social awareness	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00	Establishment of new Medical Universities		
				• Ensure health education	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			
				on TB	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			
					Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	3.3.3 Malaria incidence per 1,000 population	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInf; SID	Strengthening of diagnostic procedures, RDT and emphasized training of staff	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
				Increase social awareness programme Ensure health education on TB	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00	Establishment of new Medical Universities		
					Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			
					Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			
					Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00			
	3.3.4 Hepatitis B incidence per 100,000 population	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInf; SID	Prevention and control of Hepatitis B & C related activities will be strengthened and intensified.	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
				Establishment of a multi-sectoral approach for activities related to prevention and control;	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00	Establishment of new Medical Universities		
				Introduction of vaccine to high-risk group and establishment of surveillance system for	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			
				Hepatitis virus infected cases	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			
				• Increase social awareness programme		.=			
				Ensure health education on TB	Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	3.3.5 Number of people requiring interventions against neglected	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInf; SHED; TMED	Global standard Infection, Prevention and Control Unit (IPCU) will be established.	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
	tropical diseases			Strategies for controlling and eliminating the NTDs will be revisited and updated in collaboration	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00	Establishment of new Medical Universities		
				with relevant private sector and NGO actors	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			
					Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			
					Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00			
3.4 By 2030, reduce by one third premature mortality	3.4.1 Mortality rate attributed to cardiovascular disease, cancer,	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	SHED; TMED; Molnf; MoWCA;	Target: 16.8% by 2025 • Existing preventive and curative measures for the NCDs will be further	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)	Review and update National Population Policy-2012,	
from non- communicable diseases through prevention and	diabetes or chronic respiratory disease		SID	strengthened • Expanded to increase access through providing effective number of	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00	Establishment of new Medical Universities	Bangladesh Health Workforce Streategy 2016-2021. Comprehensive SBCC	
treatment and promote mental health and well-being				personnel, training, logistics and funding. • NCD corners will be	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			
6				established in each UHFWC Increase social awareness programme • Ensure health education	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			
					Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
3.7 By 2030, ensure universal access to sexual and reproductive health-care	3.7.1 Proportion of women of reproductive age (aged 15-49 years) who have their need for family	Lead: MEFWD Co-Lead: HSD	LGD; MoE; MoInf; MoLE; MoRA; SID	- Gearing up all kinds of activities for achieving FP related targets by 2025 through increasing use of CPR by 75%, institutional delivery by 72% by the	1. Clinical Contraception Services Delivery Programme (CCSDP) january 2017-June 2022	13631.00	Continuation of column 6.1 activities under Health Sector Programme and other required	Strategy-2016 etc. Bangladesh Nursing and Midwifery Council Act,2016; National Strategy for Adolescent Health	This indicator is also DRF and Health sector
services, including for family planning, information and education, and the integration	planning satisfied with modern methods			SBAs and through ensuring 24/7 services, etc Reducing dropout rates and unmet needs to 15% and 8% respectively.	2. Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD) January 2017-June 2022	22628.00	projects. 5th Sector Programme (July2024 to June 2029) Establishment	(2017-30); Deveopment of National Child Health Strategy Bangladesh,2017-22.	indicator of 8 FYP with same SDG target for 2025
of reproductive health into national strategies and programmes				- Strengthening urban FP services by expanding FP, mother, child, reproductive and adolescent health services in the city	3. Management Information Systems (MIS) January 2017-June 2022	1703.00	of new Medical Universities	The National Strategy of Maternal Health and Maternal Health and Standard Operating Procedures	
				corporations. - Expanding FP service in City Corporation, Pouroshobha, cantonment areas, etc.	4. Information, Education and Communication (IEC) January 2017- June 2022	2900.00		Reviewing the efficacy of SWAp (Sector Wide Approach) and budget management method.	
				- Implementing activities regarding child marriage and delay of first birth to get the best of Demographic dividend Establishing contraceptive	5. Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-FP) January 2017-June 2022	1802.00			
				manufacturing plant such as Implant, IUD for availability of product as and when required. Increasing access to reproductive and adolescent friendly health services					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				through the frontline health personnel and appropriate NGO workers at individual level, school- based programs, CCs, strong social/community mobilization and opening adolescent corners					
	3.7.2 Adolescent birth rate (aged 10-14 years; aged 15-19 years) per 1,000 women in that age group	Lead: MEFWD Co- Lead:HSD	LGD; Molnf; MoWCA; SID		6. Training, Research and Development (TRD) January 2017-June 2022	2488.84			
					7. Reconstruction of Union Health & Family Welfare center of Directorate General Family Planning	17110.01			
					8. Construction of Dormitory/ Hostel at MCHTI, Azimpur, Dhaka for Doctors, Officers, Staff Nurses and Trainees	648.09			
					9. Proposed Projects for establishment of Medical University	-			
					10. Proposed Projects for establishment of Medical College & Hospital	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					1. Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH) January 2017-June 2022	11802.00		This indicator is Health sector indicator of 8 FYP with same SDG target for 2025	
					2. Clinical Contraception Services Delivery Programme (CCSDP) January 2017-June 2022	13631.00			
					3. Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD) January 2017-June 2022	22628.00			
					4. Planning , Monitoring and Evaluation (PME) January 2017-June 2022	248.60			
					5. Management Information Systems(MIS) January 2017-June 2022	1334.00	Continuation of column 6.1 activities under Health Sector		
					6. Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management- FP(PSSM-FP) January 2017-June 2022	1564.50	Programme and other required projects		
					7. Training, Research and Development (TRD) January 2017-June 2022	2488.84			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					8. Nursing and Midwifery Education Services (NMES) January 2017-June 2022	4068.50		5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029) Establishment of new Medical Universities	
					9. Medical Education and Health Manpower Development (ME&HMD) January 2017-June 2022	16865.70			
					10. Human Resource Development (HRD) January 2017-June 2022	629.05			
					11. Sector-Wide Programme Management and Monitoring (SWPMM) January 2017-June 2022	2212.90			
					12. Reconstruction of Union Health & Family Welfare center of Directorate General Family Planning	17110.01			
					13. Construction of Dormitory/ Hostel at MCHTI, Azimpur, Dhaka for Doctors, Officers, Staff Nurses and Trainees	648.09			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Proj (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					14. Proposed Projects for establishment of Medical University	-			
					15. Proposed Projects for establishment of Medical College & Hospital	-			
3.8 Achieve universal health coverage, including financial risk protection, access to	3.8.1 Coverage of essential health services (defined as the average coverage of essential services based on tracer	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	FID; LGD; MoC; MoSW; MoWCA; MoST; MoInd	Focusing on the oversight of service delivery and strengthening the regulatory functions and stewardship role for ensuring universal health coverage.	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029) Establishment of new Medical		
quality essential health-care services and access to safe, effective, quality and affordable essential	interventions that include reproductive, maternal, new- born and child health, infectious diseases, non- communicable			Exploring various innovative approaches (e.g., purchasing service to offset inadequate service provision to disadvantaged groups) for improving service delivery particularly for hard-to-reach areas.	Clinical Contraception Services Delivery Programme (CCSDP)	13631.00	Universities		
medicines and vaccines for all	diseases and service capacity and access, among the general and the most disadvantaged population) 3.7.2 Adolescent			Increasing access to and utilization of quality services by adopting more inclusive approach – engaging the private sector for ESP delivery, public – private partnership (PPP)	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			
	birth rate (aged 10-14 years; aged 15-19 years) per 1,000 women in that age group			and NGOs. • Continue to strengthen HPN system that may require reorganizing various systems and institutions based on needs of the day.	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Provide targeted health support to the most socially and economically disadvantaged and vulnerable populations, including those affected by climate change and natural disasters; and help to strengthen their resilience	Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management-HS (PSSM-FP)	1802.00			
				to social, economic and environmental shocks. • Provide universal access to reproductive and maternal health care as well as NCDC, HIV/AIDS prevention, treatment, care and support.	Nursing and Midwifery Education Services (NMES)	3400.00			
				Develop appropriate technologies, care services and infrastructure to accommodate the needs of older persons, commensurate to the stage of economic development and societal norms, structures, etc.	Electronic Data Tracking with Population based Cervical and Breast Cancer Screening Programme (EPCBCSP)	1864.00			
				Plan to ensure that the growing number of urban residents, including the poor, have secured access to primary health care services including water, sanitation, etc. by addressing the	Reconstruction of Union Health & Family Welfare center of Directorate General Family Planning	17110.01			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Proj (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				safety concerns of women, girls, children and older persons, and by ensuring more coherent and coordinated service delivery at the national level.	Construction of Dormitory/ Hostel at MCHTI, Azimpur, Dhaka for Doctors, Officers, Staff Nurses and Trainees	648.09			
				Expansion and consolidation of community based primary	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			
				health care services.	Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00			
	3.8.2 Proportion of population with large household expenditures on health as a share of total household expenditure or income	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	FD; LGD; MoSW; SID	Up-gradation of existing and creation of new facilities for service expansion with a view to bringing in more people under universal coverage and reducing individual out-of-pocket expenditure Expansion of health protection schemes (e.g., SSK, MHVS) for wider coverage of the poor.	Sector-Wide Programme Management and Monitoring (SWPMM)-(January 2017-June 2023)	1158.44	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029) Establishment of new Medical Universities		
				Provide higher coverage and adequate levels of health care including social protections and ensure a balanced distribution of the human and financial costs of care. Building and strengthening linkages with the private sector and the NGOs with effective regulatory mechanisms to complement government efforts in increasing access and accelerating progress towards UHC.					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Increasing resources in the HNP sector by pursuing with the Ministry of Finance for increasing the share of the MOHFW's budget to national budget. Scaling up community participation activities in operating hospital and community health facilities in a structured way following the Chougachha					
				Model.					
3.9 By 2030, substantially reduce the number of deaths and illnesses from	3.9.3 Mortality rate attributed to unintentional poisoning	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoInf; MoRA	Provide community messages on preventive measures against various injuries/accidents, snakebite and poisoning.	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
hazardous chemicals				Establishment of poisoning information			Establishment of new Medical		
and air, water and soil pollution and contamination				Centre & Toxicological Analytical Lab • Strengthening of quality management of Snakebite and other poisoning at district and Medical College Hospitals will be	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00	Universities		
				ensured. • Creation of community awareness for prevention, first aid and quick referral of cases of poisoning	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			
				Capacity of the sector will be increased for					
				Standard national guidelines for mass casualty management as well as manual for local level health response will be issued,	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Necessary training will be conducted, and emergency health supplies and their stockpiling will be standardized.	Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00			
3.a Strengthen the implementation of the World Health	3.a.1 Age- standardized prevalence of current	Lead: HSD	MoInf; PSD	The NTCC will be strengthened by building capacity, advocacy and awareness campaigns.	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
Organization Framework Convention on Tobacco Control in all countries, as	tobacco use among persons aged 15 years and older			Innovative community- based management programs, training material development, support for research on substance abuse etc. will be promoted by the Bureau of Health	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00	Establishment of new Medical Universities		
appropriate				Education for mounting anti- tobacco and anti- substance use messages.	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			
				Development of booklet manuals and IEC materials for public awareness					
				Establishing health education program at urban/rural level College/ schools	Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00			
3.b Support the research and development of vaccines and medicines	3.b.1 Proportion of the target population covered by all vaccines	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	MoC; MoFA	Target: 98% by 2025 • Strengthening and sustaining of routine immunization and disease surveillance along	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00			
for the communicable and non-communicable diseases that	included in their national programme			with Supplementary Immunization Activities, NID, Measles/ MNT Campaigns etc.	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00			
primarily affect developing countries, provide access to affordable essential				Increase availability of vaccine at all levels of health services	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
medicines and vaccines, in accordance with the Doha Declaration on the TRIPS					Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
Agreement and Public Health, which affirms the right of developing countries to use to the full the					Planning, Monitoring, and Evaluation	188.00			
provisions in the Agreement on Trade- Related Aspects of Intellectual Property Rights	3.b.3 Proportion of health facilities that have a core set of	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	LGD; MoC; MoSW; MoWCA; MoST;	Maternal, Child, Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)	11802.00		5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
regarding flexibilities to protect public health, and, in particular,	relevant essential medicines available and affordable on a sustainable basis		MoInd	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00		Establishment of new Medical Universities		
provide access to medicines for all				Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD)	22628.00				
				Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00				
				Planning, Monitoring, and Evaluation	188.00				
				Procurement, Storage and Supplies Management (PSSM-FP)	1802.00				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
3.c ubstantially increase health financing and the recruitment.	3.c.1 Health worker density and distribution	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	FD; MoPA; ERD; PD; SEID; BB	 Vacant positions of MOHFW will be gradually filled up. The organograms of all 	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029)		
development, training and retention of the health workforce in				health and family planning agencies along with their facilities will be reviewed and updated for provision	Chattogram Medical University	21108.00	Establishment of new Medical Universities		
developing countries, especially in least developed				of quality HPN services. • Required new posts in various disciplines (including specialty and sub-specialty positions)	Sylhet Medical University	21901.00			
countries and small island developing States				will be created in phases for recruitment.	Sheikh Hasina Medical University	16427.00			
					Establishment of Betar Bhaban in BSMMU Super Specialized Hospital	34384.00			
					Khulna Dental College and Hospital	17088.00			
					Magura Medical College and Hospital	12352.00			
					Establishment of Infrastructure of Dhaka Dental College	2389.00			
					Netrokona Medical College and Hospital and Nursing College	14009.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Naogaon Medical College and Hospital and Nursing College	13997.00			
					Shiekh Hasina Medical College and Hospital and Nursing College, Hobiganj	14709.00			
					Establishment of Chandpur Institute of Health Technology	678.00			
					Chandpur Medical College and Hospital and Nursing College	11545.00			
					Establishment of infrastructure Expansion of Mugda Medical College	5371.00			
3.d Strengthen the capacity of all countries, in particular developing countries, for early warning, risk reduction and management of national and global health risks	3.d.1 International Health Regulations (IHR) capacity and health emergency preparedness	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD; LGD	ERD; MoFA; MoInf; MoInd	Increase the level of readiness at all tiers of the health system and improve the capacity of the sector for coordinated post-disaster management. Standard national guidelines for mass casualty management as well as manual for local level health response will be issued and necessary training will be conducted.	Sector-Wide Programme Management and Monitoring (SWPMM) - (January 2017- June 2023)	1158.44	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029) Establishment of new Medical Universities		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Proj (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				IEDCR will be strengthened to turn it into an apex institute for epidemiological surveillance in the country for carrying out epidemiological surveillance of communicable and noncommunicable diseases with laboratory support.	Planning, Monitoring, and Evaluation	188.00			
				An integrated disease surveillance programme will be developed during the 8th FYP period to provide timely, complete, regular and high-quality information; early	Reproductive and Adolescent Health (MCRAH)				
				detect and predict epidemics (early warning systems); assess interventions during epidemics; and monitor intervention programmes efficiently.	Information, Education and Communication (IEC)	2900.00			
				A Central Surveillance Unit will be established for strengthening/ maintaining decentralized laboratory-based IT and responding to outbreaks in early rising phase through trained Rapid Response Team (RRTs).					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Training of Rapid Response Team and other Medical and Paramedical staff on principles of disease surveillance will be imparted for collection, collation, compilation, analysis and dissemination of data. A country-based referral laboratory network will be established by utilizing the existing functional labs in the identified medical colleges and other major centers in the country and linking them with adjoining districts and upazillas for providing diagnostic services for epidemic prone diseases during outbreaks Capacity of all hospitals will be strengthened to assist in disease surveillance and diagnosis. Teachers of primary schools, NGO workers and community volunteers will be trained to identify the clinical features of the most common endemic diseases.	Family Planning Field Services Delivery (FP-FSD) Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Proj (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	2 1 2 Donorators	Land USD	CHED	 Partnering with private health care providers for better surveillance, reporting, referral and case management will be established. Mapping of all major diseases, on the basis of their incidence and prevalence, will be constructed for each district and upazila. 	Control Miles	1150.11			
	3.d.2 Percentage of bloodstream infections due to selected antimicrobial- resistant organisms	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: MEFWD	SHED; TMED; MoInf; SID	 Creation and deployment of Drug Inspector positions in each district office considering the market size and workload and filling in the vacant positions of each tier. Arrangement of area specific local and foreign 	Sector-Wide Programme Management and Monitoring (SWPMM) - (January 2017- June 2023)	1158.44			
				training based on need assessments to develop the capacity of staff.					
				Updating and incorporation of different types of information including registration of drugs and pharmaceutical companies. A uniform and online reporting system for field offices will also be introduced.	Management Information System (FP-MIS)	1703.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pro (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ [*] Project Title and	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
					Period	(Million)	(
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Identification of the pharmaceutical companies producing sub-standard, fake and adulterated drugs and taking legal actions against them as part of a regular sustained process.	Rajshahi Medical University	18670.00	5th Sector Programme (July 2024 to June 2029) Establishment of new Medical Universities		

MINISTRY OF YOUTH AND SPORTS (MoYS)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
8.6 By 2020, substantially reduce the proportion of youth not in Employment,	8.6.1 Proportion of youth (aged 15-24 years) not in Employment, Education or Training	Lead: Ministry of Youth and Sports (MoYS)	SHED; TMED; MoEWOE; SID; MoInd; MoPME;	a. Percentage of unemployed youth; b. Percentage of NEET youth; c. Percentage of 15-19 years in school.	1.Program (Undertaken/to be taken): Regular training program run under revenue budget	3700	Continue training of youth population in different trades following the labour market	To update the National Youth Policy 2017 and its Action Plans.	
Education or Training (NEET).	Data Source: BBS (QLFS), SID	Co-lead: Ministry of Labour and Employment (MoLE)	ICTD; RDCD	(By FY 2025 Percentage of unemployed youth 5.0, Percentage of NEET youth 15.0) (8th FYP page 702)	2.Project for Training in Automobile Driving (January 2021 to December 2023)	1060	demands in home and abroad and empower the youth through creating opportunities of		
				(3.Strengthening and Modernization of Sheikh Hasina National Institute for Youth Development (July 2023 to June 2026)	400	employment, self- employment and entrepreneurship.		
					4. Making of Unemployment Free Villages (July 2023 to December 2026)	3977			
					5. Integrated Management of Resources for Poverty alleviation through Comprehensive Technology (Impact) (Phase-3) (January 2021 to December 2024)	2360			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					6."Strengthening Training Activities at Upazila Level to Create Employment and Self-Employment Project Phase II" (January 2023 to December 2025)	4216.50			
					7."Technology Empowerment Center on Wheels for Underprivileged Rural Young People of Bangladesh (TECYB)" 2nd Phase January 2022 t0 December 2024	461.80			
					8.Establishment of Sheikh Jamal Youth Training and Entertainment Center at Upazila level. (July 2023 to June 2026)	6633.85			
					9.Self- Employment and Poverty Reduction for youth in rural areas (July 2023 to June 2026)	4200			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achiev FYP Goals/ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					10.Creation of Youth Information Portal Project (July 2023 to June2026)	249.70			
					11.Infrastructure Construction for Youth Training Center Project (4Centers) at Jessore, Mymensingh, Bogura and Rangpur (July 2023 to June 2026)	4366.80			
					12.Construction of Juba Bhaban Project (July 2023 to June 2026)	861.25			
					13.Central Human Resource Development Center Strengthening and Modernization Project. (July 2023 to June 2026)	153.40			
					14.Transformation of youth into skilled human resource through technical training (July 2023 to June 2026)	1531.80			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					15. Employment Creation through Freelancing Training of Educated Job seeking Youth (July 2022 to June 2024)	475.00			
					16. 'Economic Acceleration and Resilience for NEET (EARN)' Youth (January 2023 to June 2028)	37998.10			
					17. Improving Skill and Economic Opportunities for the Women and Youth in Cox's Bazar District' (July 2022 to June 2025)	1651.20			
					18. Life skills Education and Entrepreneurship Training and Strengthening of National Youth Platform (July 2023 to June 2028)	42.1			
					19. Construction of infrastructure of Central Human Resource Development Centre (July 2023 to June 2026)	450.00			

CABINET DIVISION (CD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/1 Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.1 By 2030 eradicate extreme poverty for all the people everywhere, currently measured as people living on less than 1.25 USD a day	1.1.1 Proportion of the population living below the international poverty line by sex, age, employment status and geographic location (Urban/rural)	Lead CD Co-lead GED	ERD, FD, BB, FID, LGD, MoA, MoF, MoDMR, MoEWOE, MoFL, MoInd, MoLE, MoSW, MoYS, PMO, RDCD, SID, MoWCA, MoCHTA, MoLWA	1.1.1 Rapid recovery for COVID-19 envisaged human health, confidence, employment, income and economic activities [P-34 8th Five Year Plan] 1.1.2 GDP growth acceleration employment, generation, productivity acceleration and rapid poverty reduction. Thus, the average GDP growth is targeted to increase form 7.4% in the 7 FYP to 8.0% with annual growth rate reaching 8.5% by FY 2.25. average productivity growth rate is targeted at 5.6%. Poverty incidence is projected to fall from 20.5% in FY 2.19 to 15.6% in FY 2.25; while extreme poverty is targeted to reduce from 10.5% in FY 2019 to 7.4% in FY 2025[P.34 8th Five Year Plan]	(a) Social Security Policy Support (SSPS) Programme . (1st Revision) (b) Support to the Central Management Committee's (CMC) Policy Guidance in child Component of the NSSS. (c) Promoting Nutrition Sensitive Social Security Programme.	617.00 80.10	(a) Social Security Policy Support (SSPS) Programme (2nd Revision) (b) Establishment of an integrated service development platform (ISDP) based on unique ID for each and every citizen (c) Social Security Programme Consolidation support (SSP) Programme. (d) To scale up monitoring and co-ordination of Micro-credit Programme.	(a) National Social Security Strategy (NSSS) of Bangladesh Phase 2 [2026-2035} (b) Updating National Integrate savings and Microcredit Implementation Guidelines 2019 (c) National Social Security Strategy Action Plan, Phase-II (2021-26)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.2 By 2030 reduce at least by half the proportion of men, women and children of all age living its dimensions according to national definitions	1.2.1 Proportion of population living below the national poverty line, by sex and age 1.2.2 Proportion of men, women and children of all age living in poverty in all its dimensions according to national definitions	Lead CD Co-Lead GED Lead CD Co-Lead GED	ERD, FD, LGD, MoA, MoF, MoCHTA, MoDMR, MoEWOE, MoFL, MoHFW, MoInd, MoRA, MoLE, MoSW, MOYS, PMO, RDCD, SID ERD, FD, LGD, MoA MoF, MoCHTA, MoDMR, MoEWOE, MoHFW, MoInd, MoRA, MoLE, MoSW, MoWCA, MoYS, PMO, RDCD, SID	1.1.3 A board-based strategy If inclusiveness with a view to empowering every citizen to participate in full and benefit from the development process, and helping the poor and vulnerable with social protection based income transfers. [P 34 8th Five Year Plan] 1.2.1 To reduce the proportion of population living below the national poverty line by 2025 UPL: 15.60.% LPL: 7.4% [p-146 8th Five Year Plan] 1.2.2 To reduce the proportion of men women and children of all ages living in poverty in all its definitions [P.146 8th Five Year Plan]					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.3 Implement nationally appropriate social protection systems and measure for all including floors, and by-2030 archive substantial coverage of the poor and the vulnerable	1.3.1 Proportion of population covered by social protection floors/system, by sex, distinguishing children, unemployed persons, older persons with disabilities, pregnant women, newborns work injury victims and the poor and the vulnerable.	Le3ad CD Co-Lead GED	FID, FD, BB, ICTD, LGD, MoA, MoF, MoEWOE, MoCHTA, MoCA MoDMR, MoE MoFL MoHPW, MoLE, MoLWA, MoPME, MoSW, SID, MoWCA, MoYS, RDCD	1.3.1 Proportion of population covered by social protection by 2025 35.00% [P-146 8th Five Year Plan]					
1.4 By 2030, ensure that all men and women, in particular the poor and the vulnerable, have equal rights to economic resources as well as access to basic services ownership and control	1.4.1 proportion of population living in households with access to basic service.	Lead-CD Co-Lead RDCD	FID, BB, FD, ICTD, LJD, LPAD, LGD, MoA, MoEFCC, MoFL, MoL, MoWR, MoYS, MoEWOE, MoWCA, MoInd, MoCHTA, MoLWA, SID	1.4.1 Percentage of urban population having access to a) public health service b) safe drinking water c) sanitation facilities by 2025 A) 100 B) 100 C) 100 [P-155 8th Five Year Plan]					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/ ⁷ Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
over land and other forms of property, inheritance, natural resources appropriate new technology and financial services including microfinance.	1.4.2 Proportion of total adult population secure tenure rights to land a) with legally recognized documentation and b) who perceive their rights to land as secure, by sex and type of tenure	Lead-CD Co-Lead RDCD	FID, BB, FD, ICTD, LJD, LPAD, LGD, MoA, MoEFCC, MoFL, MoL, MoWR, MoYS, MoEWOE, MoWCA, MoInd, MoCHTA, MoLWA, SID						
16.5 Substantially reduce corruption and bribery in all their forms.	16.5.1 Proportion of persons who had at least one contact with a public official and who paid a bribe to a public official or were asked for a bribe by those public officials during the previous 12 months	Lead- CD	ACC, MoInf, MoRA, MoPA, MoFA, SID, InfCom	16.5.1 To ensure greater participation transparency and accountability with in process. [P-174 8th Five Year Plan] 16.5.2 develop an effective public administration through training included in the Annual Performance Agreement of the Government offices [P-174 8th Five Year Plan] 16.5.3 To continue promoting the merit-based competent bureaucratic apparatus to effectively function as a modern state where the government employees	(a) National Integrity Strategy Support Project Phase -2 (Duration: July 2019-December 2022) (b) Capacity Development of the cabinet Division and Field Administration June 2018-June 2021 (c) P4D project July 2017- June 2023 (d) Integrated Reform Management Project. 2023-26	159.30 500.00 1147.31 2850.00	(a) To localize NIS at field level, NIS work-plans to be implemented at all Upazilas. (b) Integrated GRS for all government/ attached departments/ directorates/ state owned organizations/ institutions (c) social security policy support project. (d) Capacity Development of the cabinet Division and Field Administration (e) Integrated Reform Management Project.	(a) Commitment for golden Bengal: National Integrity Strategy of Bangladesh,2012 (b) Integrity award Policy 2017 (c) GRS Guidelines 2018 (d) Guidelines for using Social Media in Government Organizations 2016 (e) Formulation of service process Simplification Manual	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T	e undertaken) e 8 th Targets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	Period 6.1	(Million)	7	8	9
	16.5.2 Proportion of business that had at least one contact with a public official, and that paid a bribe to a public official or were asked for a bribe by those public officials during the previous 12 months	Lead- CD	ACC, MoInf, MoRA, MoPA, MoFA, SID, InfCom	are not only capable enough to perform their responsibilities efficiently, but can also improve the system of governance by becoming agent of positive change through undertaking innovation and reforms [P-174 8th Five Year Plan] 16.5.4 To make the APA an effective institutional arrangement. Under the 8FYP [P-175 8th Five Year Plan] 16.5.5 To improve the functioning of Central Grievance Redress System (GRS) [P-175 8th Five Year Plan] 16.5.6 Addressing corruption will receive top priority from the government [P-174 8th Five Year Plan]	July 2017- June 2023 (d) Integrated Reform Management Project. 2023-26			(f) Guidelines for management and Security of Digital Device. Internet and information, 2020. (g) Special instructions for doing official activities of nothi through e-nothi system in pandemic situation (Covid-19) (h) The right to Information Act, 2009	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
16.6 Develop effective, accountable, and transparent institutions at all level	16.6.1 primary government expenditures as a proportion of original approved budget, by sector (or by budget codes or Similar) 16.6.2 proportion of population satisfied with their last experience of public services.	Lead-CD	EC, LPAD, PMO, Inf. Com, MoFA, MoPA, FD EC, LPAD, PMO, Inf. Com, MoFA, MoPA, FD	16.6.2 To increase the proportion of population satisfied with their last experience of public Service [P-156 8th Five Year Plan]			(a) To ensure 'the right to information of Woman 'Action Plan.		

MINISTRY OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION (MoPA)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertake undertaken) to FYP Goals Project Title and Period	en/ to be o achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
SDG 16.7 'Ensure responsive, inclusive, . participatory and representative decision making at all levels'	SDG 16.7.1b: 'Proportions of positions in national and local institutions, including (a) the legislatures; (b) the public service; and (c) the judiciary, compared to national distributions, by sex, age, persons with disabilities and population groups'.	Ministry of Public Administra- tion (MoPA)	Cabinet Division (CD); Election Commission (EC); Information Commission (Inf. Com); Legislative and Parliamentary Affairs Division (LPAD); Local Government Division (LCD); Ministry of Foreign Affairs (MoFA); Ministry of Social Welfare (MoSW)	69. Proportio n of women in manageria 1 positions	Government Employee Managemen t System (GEMS).	100.00 M	n/a	Online grievance redress system in MOPA and attached dept, has been established. Using this platform citizens are sending formal complaints after getting it effective and speedy disposal is ensured. The outline ('^i'pfEW^T) of annual performance appraisal report has been approved by The HPM. With the approval a draft instructions prepared. It will be placed to the secretary committee for approval. Every year MOPA and its attached dept, signed APA and implemented accordingly.	GEMS: The objective of the program is to modernise the human resource management system of the Ministry of Public Administration to bring dynamism in public employee management and ensure greater transparency and fairness in the decision-making process. Main aim of GEMS are: Preparation of a reliable and dynamic database of government employees and existing government posts; Developing online systems for performance appraisal and decision making related to human resource management; Creating opportunities for evidence-based decision-making in human resource management; Creating opportunities for research and analysis in human resource management.

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Pr (undertaken) t undertaken) t FYP Goals Project Title and Period	en/ to be o achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026- FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
								Every year MOPA and its attached Dept, prepares and implement NIS work plan. All the activities related to NIS are updated on the website. ist of proactively disclosed information by MOPA and its attached dept, has been updated on the website. All kind of GOs are also being published on the website. Every year the Annual report of the MOPA is being published on the website. Name, email and phone number of all designated officers of MOPA, attached dept, and field level officers has been published on the website and it is revised as required.	The program will achieve the following specific objectives in order to achieve main objectives: Primarily it will contain all the data of all the 9th grade and above employees of the government. Gradually all data of all the Government employees will be stored here. Next, Annual Performance Appraisal Report (APAR) of the employees will be stored in GEMS.

Security Services Division (SSD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (und be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
3.5 Strengthen the prevention and treatment of substance abuse,	3.5.1 Coverage of treatment interventions (pharmaco- logical,	SSD, MoHA	MoHFW; MoInf; MoRA; MoYS;	Tobacco Control and Substance abuse including Narcotic Drug.	Expansion and Modernization of Dhaka Central Drug Addiction Treatment Centre (July, 2022 to June, 2025)	1623.414	Construction of Drug Addiction Treatment and Rehabilitation Centre in all		
including narcotic drug abuse and harmful use of alcohol	psychosocial and rehabilitation and aftercare service) for substances use disorders.				Construction of 200 bed Drug Addiction Treatment and Rehabilitation Centre in 7 division (Chattagram, Rajshahi, Sylhet, Khulna, Barishal, Rangpur and Mymensingh)	8334.847	districts.		
					Treatment and Rehabilitation for the Substance Users Recovery and Empowerment (TREASURE)	212.894			
	3.5.2 Harmful use of alcohol, defined according to the national context as alcohol per capita consumption (aged 15 years and older) within a calendar year in litres of pure alcohol	SSD, MoHA	-						

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (un- be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ Project Title and Period	hieve 8 th ets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	Division (s)	4	column-1)	6.1	(Million) 6.2	(FY2026-FY2030) 7	8	9
16.3 Promote the Rule of Law at the national and International levels and ensure equal access to justice for all.	16.3.2 Un-sentenced detainees as a proportion of overall prison population.	SSD, MoHA	SSD, MoHA	Reduce of Un- sentenced detainees	Access to Justice through Prison and Policy Reform (AJPPR) (July 2020- June 2023)	1861.15	,		,
10.7 Facilitate orderly, safe, regular and responsible migration and mobility of people, including through the implementation of the planned and well-managed migration policies.	10.7.2 Number of countries with migration policies that facilitate orderly, safe, regular and responsible migration and mobility of people	Lead: MoEWOE Co-Lead: MoFA	SSD, MoHA	Achieve full coverage of electronic passports by 2025	Introduction of e-Passport & automated border Control Management in Bangladesh (Period: July 2018-June 2028)	46,359.09			
1.5 By 2030,build the resilience of the poor and those in vulnerable situations and reduce their exposure and vulnerability to climate-related extreme	1.5.1 Number of deaths missing persons and directly affected persons attributed to disasters per 100,000 populations	Lead MoDMR Co-Lead MoEFCC	SSD, MoHA	1.Strengthen the capacity of the Fire Service and Civil Defense department to ensure safety by investing in training of key emergency personnel	Establishment of Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Fire Academy Period : January-2023 to December-2027	206030.95			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (un be undertaken) to ac FYP Goals/Targ	hieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
-		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
events and other economic, social and environmental shocks and				2.Importing necessary technologies and fire- fighting instruments to effectively carryout	Extension of ambulance services (Phase-2) of the Fire Service and Civil Defense Department. Period: January-2023 to December-2025	38774.61			
disasters				rescue operation during any manmade or natural disasters	Establishment of to set up 52 fire service and civil defense stations at Important places in the country. Period: February-2023 to June-2026	251078.98			
					Construction of 46 fire service and civil Defense stations in important Locations of Dhaka Division. Period: February-2023 to June-2026	303689.63			
					Establishment of Ten (10) Specialized Firefighting and Rescue units of the Fire Service and Civil Defense Department. Period: January-2023 to June-2027	98675.80			

PUBLIC SECURITY DIVISION (PSD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/1 Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
16.1 Significantly reduce all forms of violence and related death rates everywhere	16.1.1 Number of victims of intentional homicide per 100,000 population, by sex and age	Lead: PSD	NHRC; LJD; LPAD; CD; MoWCA, MoSW	1 Significantly reduce all forms of violence and related death rates everywhere.	1.Construction of Counter-Terrorism and International Crime Prevention Center of Bangladesh Police (Nov 2022- Jun 23) 2. Strengthening operational capacity of Dhaka metropolitan police (July 2016-Dec. 2022) 3. Increasing RAB's offensive capabilities Dec.2018-Jun 2024	35416.07 226.2298 1033.9840		* In the Financial Year 2022-2023 Bangladesh Police has decided to conduct 38500000 work hour petrol operations for the development of public order management. * Bangladesh police formulating a 20 years long term policy framework intended to assist implement the 8th Five year plan, SDG and Vision-2041 naming "Bangladesh police perspective plan 2021-2041". The formulation and execution of this plan is meant to proceed as planned in 8th five year plan and SDG along with vision-2041 to ensure the active role of Bangladesh police in reducing the fear of crime and ensuring safety of all citizens.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	16.1.2 Conflict- related deaths per 100,000 population, by sex, age and cause	Lead: PSD	NHRC	Conflict-related deaths per 1,00,000 population, by sex, age and cause	-	-	-	5 year perspective plans has been formulated by BCG.	
	16.1.3 Proportion of population subjected to (a) physical violence, (b) psychological violence and (c) sexual violence in the previous 12 months	Lead: PSD	MoWCA; LJD; SID	1. Sustainable initiative to protect women and girls from Gender Based Violence (GBV)	-	-	-		
			Armed Forces division, BTRC, Posts and Telecommunication Division, Department of Telecommunication (DoT), Digital Security Agency (DSA),	1. Support the procurement of state-of-the-art technological devices that can protect citizens from terrorist organizations. 2. More investments in training, infrastructural facilities to accommodate all major components of NTMC like data centre, monitoring system, Geo location system and other digital security measures. 3. Deploy necessary IT experts to deal with emerging threats to telecommunication sectors like cybercrime, cyber security etc.	Construction of NTMC office building (Period July, 2015-December, 2017 and January, 2019-June, 2021)	690.00	-	Bangladesh police has decided to conduct atleast 7920 anti human trafficking operations in the fiscal year of 2022- 23 to curve down human trafficking.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	16.1.4 Proportion of population that feel safe walking alone around the area they live	Lead: PSD	LGD; SID	Proportion of population that feel safe walking alone around the area they live.	Modernization and composit BOP at Border (Jan 2021 Jun 2023)	233.5200	Project activities are ongoing	101 Various type of small arms recovered (2020- 2022)	
	16.1.4 Proportion of population that feel safe walking alone around the area they live.	МОНА	-	Strengthen the role of the Ansar & Village Defense party (VDP). (p-91)	Construction of Armory for Ansar & VDP (40 nos at 1st Phase) (01-07-2022 to 30-06-2024)	646.78	1.Ensuring sustainable infrastructure development of Ansar and Village Defense Forces, construction survey of all private lands across the country, feasibility study of development projects undertaken and master plan preparation project for Ansar VDP Academy and Headquarters. (01-07-2022 TO 30-06-2023) 2. Construction of Bangabandhu Sports Complex for Ansar & Complex for Ansar & Complex for Ansar VDP Academy (01-07-2023 TO 30-06-2025)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							3. Construction of Ansar & VDP District Office (30 nos at 30 District) (01-07-2023 To 30-06-2026) 4. Construction of Battalion Headquarter Complex of Ansar & Amp; VDP (27nos at 2nd Phase) (01-07-2023 To 30-06-2027) 5. Construction of Central Store at Ansar VDP Academy, Shafipur, Gazipur (20000 sft per floor in/c. Ramp & English (2000) (01-07-2023 To 30-06-2025) 6. Construction of Residential Tower Building at Ansar & English (2006) (201-2023) To 30-06-2025) 7. Infrastructure Development of Ansar and VDP Academy (01-07-2023 To 30-06-2025) 7. Infrastructure Development of Ansar and VDP Academy (01-07-2023 To 30-06-2026)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
16.2 End abuse, exploitation and all forms of violence against and torture of children	16.2.2 Number of victims of human trafficking per 100,000 population, by sex, age and form of exploitation	Lead: PSD	MoFA; MoWCA, MoSW; MoDMR	1. Enhancement the Capacity of Dhaka Metropolitan Police on Counter terrorism and public Security 2. Procuring Different Types of Equipments for enhancing the efficiency of Dhaka Metropolitan police 3. Strengthening Security patrolling and Monitoring (SP&M) For the Bangladesh police	1. Capacity building of Dhaka Metropolitan Police to counter terrorism and ensure public safety Sep 2018- Jun 24 2. Procuring Different Types of Equipments for enhancing the efficiency of Dhaka Metropolitan police (July 2022- June 2024) 3. Strengthening Crime Prevention Capacity of Bangladesh police (November 2022- June 2023)	7966.16 11497.99 AICA- 3869.5 and GOB- 7628.49) 2636.53 (GOB- 1438.81 and DPA- 1197.72)			
					Number of victims of human trafficking per 1,00,000 populations, by gender, age and form of exploitation.	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
16.4 Significantly reduce illicit financial and arms flows, strengthen	16.4.1 Lead-FID (BB) Co-Lead: PSD	Lead: FID (BB) Co-Lead: IRD	PSD; MoFA; ACC	Total value of inward and outward illicit financial flows (in current United States dollars)					
the recovery and return of stolen assets and combat all forms of	16.4.2 Lead: PSD			Proportion of seized, found or surrendered arms whose illicit origin or context has been traced or			Maritime Surveillance System. 2. 2x Hovercraft. 3. 2x Helicopter.		
organized crime				established by a competent authority in line with international instruments.	Modernization and composit BOP at Border (Jan 2021- Jun 2023)	233.5200	Project activities are ongoing	_	
16.a Strengthen relevant national institutions, including through international cooperation, for building capacity at all levels, in particular in developing countries, to prevent violence and combat terrorism and crime	Existence of independent national human rights institutions in compliance with the Paris Principles`11	Lead: PSD Co-Lead: MoPA	ERD; MoFA, MoInd; NHRC	Existence of independent national human rights institutions in compliance with the Paris Principles.					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and	undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	Period 6.1	(Million) 6.2	7	8	9
14.1 By-2025, prevent and significantly reduce marine pollution of all kinds, in particular from land-based activities, including marine debris and nutrient pollution	14.1.2 (a) Index of costal eutrophication and (b) plastic debris density	MoEFCC	Associate Ministry/ Division MoD (BN); MoFA; MoST; MoS; MoD; PSD; MoFL	(a)Index of coastal eutrophication; and (b) plastic debris density	1. The project for the Constructions of 04x OPVs with Maritime Pollution Control Capability. 2. 24x JICA Boats (4x20 mtr Specially for marine pollution control)	0.2	1. 9x Replacement CPV & RPV 2. 13x HSB		
3.4 By-2030, reduce by one third premature mortality from non-communicable diseases through prevention and treatment and promote mental health and well-being	3.4.2 Suicide mortality rate (per 100000 population)	Lead: HSD Co-Lead: PSD	MEFWD; MoInf; SID; MoRA; MoYS; MoSW	1. By 2030, reduce by one third premature mortality from noncommunicable diseases through prevention and treatment and promote mental health and well-being.			1. Bangladesh police is playing an important role in providing social solutions to various social problems by providing awareness briffing in various schools, colleges and religious institutions and holding uthan baithok meeting in various bit areas to prevent the tendency of sucide to marginal level with the help of bit policing.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Prog (undertaken/ to be to achieve FYP Goals/T Project Title and Period	e undertaken) e 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
3.6 By-2020, halve the number of global deaths and injuries from road traffic accidents	3.6.1 Death Rate due to road traffic injuries (per 100000 population)	Lead: RTHD	BD; SHED; TMED; SSD; MoInf; LGD; CD; MoPME; HSD; MEFWD	1. Dhaka, Gazipur, Mymensing Highway CCTV surveillence system. 2. Dhaka, Hobiganj, Sylhet Highway CCTV surveillence system. 3. Aminbazar to Hatikumrul Highway CCTV surveillence system. 4. Postagola to Mongla Port Highway CCTV surveillence system.	1. Capacity Building of Highway Police 2018-24	24421.21	2. The slogan of bit policing is "bit policing home to home, build a safe society" 3. In addition Bangladesh police has decided to organize 7920 public hearing or open house day across the country in 2022-23 financial year to curve down sucide mortality rate. 1. In the Financial Year 2022-2023 Bangladesh Police has decided to spend 35001000 hours for the development of traffic management on roads and highways. 2. Bangladesh police decided to arrange 3500 meeting/ seminar/ symposium/ distribution of liflets/ road trips and other related activities on awareness of the development of traffic management.		

LAW AND JUSTICE DIVISION (LJD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
1.4 By 2030, ensure that all men and women, in particular the poor and the vulnerable, have equal rights to economic resources, as well as access to basic services, ownership and control over land and	1.4.2 Proportion of total adult population with secure tenure rights to land (a) with legally recognized documentation, and (b) who perceive their rights to land as secure, by sex and type of tenure	Lead: Land Co-lead: LJD	FID; BB; FD; ICTD; LPAD; LGD; MoA; MoEFCC; MoWR; MoFL; MoYS; MoEWOE; MoWCA; MoInd; MoCHTA; MoLWA; SID; CD	E-Registration (168, 186)	Piloting E-registration project for digitizing land registration tasks in 17 Upozillas (December 2020-June 2021) E-registration (July 2022- June 2027) Construction of 20 District Registrar, 34 Sub-Registrar Offices and Acquisition Land for 23 Sub-Registrar Offices (July 2006 – June 2013)	16 (GoB) 12215.3 (GoB) 1301.8 (GoB)			
other forms of property, inheritance, natural resources, appropriate					Construction of District Registrar and Sub-Registrar Offices (2nd Phase) (Jan 2017 – Dec 2023)	3659.993 (GoB)			
new technology and financial services, including microfinance					Developing ICT structures for Marriage and Divorce Registration (Jan 2020 – Dec 2024)	114.588 (GoB)			
meronnance					Developing Physical Infrastructures for Registration Departments (Dec 2022 – June 2026)	32081.989 (GoB)			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
10.3 Ensure equal opportunity and reduced inequalities of outcome, including by eliminating discrimination laws, policies and practices and promoting appropriate legislation, policies and action in this regard	10.3.1 Proportion of population reporting having personally felt discriminated against or harassed in the previous 12 months on the basis of a ground of discrimination prohibited under international human rights law	Lead: LJD	CD; LPAD; MoPA; MoWCA; SID; MoFA	Access to Law (165) Law making and rule of law (171, 178) Justice and Rule of Law (172, 175)	Legal and Organizational reformation Legislative Research and Reform for Promoting and Enforcing Non- discriminatory laws and Policies Project (2019-2021) Strengthening Legislative Capacity and Legal Awareness Building (2022 - 2026)	89 (GoB) 400 (GoB)	Identifying and implementing necessary legal and policy reformation for ensuring access to justice Publishing Legislative Desk Book Translating Law from English to Bengali Identifying discriminatory laws Strengthening legislative capacity Building legal awareness	Evidence Act, 1872 has been updated regarded to digital evidence. Civil Courts Act has been updated with regard to pecuniary jurisdiction of the civil courts.	As per Revised Mapping for SDG implementation, LJD is assigned as Lead for this target while for the same target assigned under SDG target 16.b.1 and LPAD is leading that target. Most of the activities have been undert- aken by LPAD as Associate Division for impleme- nting this targe

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
16.3 Promote the rule of law at the national and international level and ensure equal access to justice for all	16.3.1 Proportion of victims of violence in the previous 12 months who reported their victimization to competent authorities or other officially recognized conflict resolution mechanisms	Lead: LJD Co-Lead: LPAD	NHRC; LDG; MoFA; MoHA; MoPA; SID	Target for the weighted average national case disposal rate. [P 155] Target for the number of access and usage of legal aid services by the poor and disadvantaged group compared to total litigants. [P 156, 177] Reducing pressure on the district level courts and institutions by filtering out simple, minor or vexatious cases. [P 176] [Q] Initiating to take a two-pronged approach based upon the findings of the Justice Audit which will review all pending cases, and institute rigorous and consistent filtering of new cases. [P 176, 177] [Q]	Capacity building of Mediators (2017) Construction of Chief Judicial Magistrate Building in 64 Districts and Acquisition Land for CJM Building in 30 Districts (1st phase) (Feb 2009 – June 2023) Vertical Extension of 28 District Judge Court Building along with Relevant Facilities (Feb 2014 – June 2018) Strengthening Capacity of the Law and Justice Division in Managing and Building Capacity of the Subordinate Judiciary (July 2017-June 2020) (2nd Phase) Construction of 12 Storied Extended Court Building of Bangladesh Supreme Court (Jan 2018 – Dec 2021) Construction of 15 Storied Building of Bangladesh Bar Council (July 2017 – June 2022)	22603.426 (GoB) 1627.006 (GoB) 459.6 (GoB) 1580.581 (GoB) 1351.718 (GoB)	Construction of Judicial Residence for the District Level Judicial Officers (to be undertaken) Vertical Extension of the District Judge Court Building in Selected 37 Districts (to be undertaken)	Modification of section 89A in Civil Procedure Code 1890 for ensuring ADR in civil courts. Legal Aid Services Act, 2000 Upazilla and Union Committee (Formation, Duties and Responsibilities etc.) Regulations, 2011 Legal Aid Services Policy, 2014 Legal Counselling and Alternative Dispute Resolution Rules, 2015 Legal Aid Services Regulations, 2015 Chowki Adalat Special Committee (Formation, Duties and Responsibilities etc.)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	2	3	4	Establishing a Judicial Academy. [P 178] [Q] Undertake specialized projects and activities to train Judges [P 178] [Q] E-Judiciary (178)	Strengthening of Judicial System for Child Protection in Bangladesh (Jan 2018 – Dec 2023) E-Judiciary (July 2021 – June 2025) Strengthening Access to Justice and Legal Reform (July 2020 – Dec 2024) Establishment of Bangladesh Judicial Academy (July 2021 – June 2023) Construction of 'President Md. Abdul Hamid Building' of Kishoregonj District Bar (July 2022 – April 2024) Construction of Chief Judicial Magistrate Court Buildings and Ensuring relevant Facilities (Dec 2022 – June 2026)	6.2 2434.414 (GoB) 921.112 (GoB120+ GIZ801.112) 2095.634 (GoB) 461.116 (GoB) 33202.660 (GoB)	7	Regulations, 2016 Labor Court Special Committee (Formation, Duties and Responsibilities etc.) Regulations, 2016 National Legal Aid Strategy, 2017-2022	9
					Construction of Chowki Court Buildings and Residence of the Judicial Officers (Dec 2022 - Oct 2025)	11841.314 (GoB)			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	J,	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Access to Justice for Women (2023-2027)	350.00 (GoB)			
					Nayykunjo (Constructing Waiting Rooms for the Litigants in Court Premises) (2023-2024)	2680.00 (GoB)			
					Constructing Record Room Building for the Supreme Court of Bangladesh (2023- 2026)	1550.00 (EU+GIZ)			
	16.3.2 Unsentenced detainees as a proportion of overall prison population	Lead: MoHA Co-Lead: LJD	LPAD		Judicial Reforms and Corruption Prevention under Strengthening Access to Justice and Legal Reform Project (July 2020 – Dec 2024)	921.112 (GoB120 +GIZ 80 1.112)			
	16.3.3 Proportion of the population who have experienced a dispute in the past two years and who accessed a formal or informal dispute resolution mechanism, by type of mechanism	Lead: LJD Co-Lead: MoHA	LPAD	Target for the number of cases settled per year under Alternative Dispute Resolution (ADR) compared to total cases [P 156, 177] Developing an effective semi-formal or informal justice sector institution is fundamental for improving the state of rule of law in a country. [P 176,177] [Q] Target for offering legal aid to victims annually. [P 177] [Q] Set up of law public awareness	Justice Sector Facility (July 2012 - Dec 2017) Human Resource Development (2015-2021) Justice For ALL (2013-2018) Promoting peace and Justice activity (2019-2021) Strengthening Access to Justice and Legal Reform (July 2020 - Dec 2024)	573.250 (UNDP) UNDP &GoB UNDP USAID 921.112 (GoB120 +GIZ 801 .112)	Establishment of Legal Aid Centre in Every District" project(to be undertaken)		

LEGISLATIVE AND PARLIAMENTARY AFFAIRS DIVISION (LPAD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th gets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	Period 6.1	(Million) 6.2	7	8	9
16.b Promote and enforce non-discriminatory laws and policies for sustainable development	16.b.1 Proportion of population reporting having personally felt discriminated against or harassed in the previous 12 months on the basis of a ground of discrimination	Lead: Legislative and Parliam- entary Affairs Division	CD; GED; LJD; SSD; PSD; SID	To prepare draft of Anti discriminatory laws. To improve the existing lawmaking process through local and overseas training of legislative officials and various short courses, diploma	Strengthening Legislative Capacity and Legal Awareness Building Project (July 2022-June 2026)	387.89 million	Legislative Research and Constitutional & Legal Awareness Building Project	Relevant laws can be formulated.	The draft Anti- Discrimination Act, 2022 has been approved by the Cabinet which has
	prohibited under international human rights law			and higher studies courses relating to legislative drafting for preparing skilled manpower in conformity with international standard.					already been laid before the Parlia- ment. Now the bill is under review
				publication of translated Bengali and English texts of 250 original laws;					by the Parlia- mentary Standing
				Preparation of Legislative Desk- book in Bengali language;					Committee of the Ministry of Law,
				Codification and updating of existing subordinate laws published in code form and uploaded on website;					Justice and Parliame- ntary Affairs.

			1						
SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Re-establishment/modernization and management of BD Laws and Laws of Bangladesh website; Setting up and managing the BD Rules website; Establishment of standard library / e-library; Organization of stakeholder consultations, seminars and workshops to increase public awareness about constitutional and legal rights.					
16.3 Promote the rule of law at the national and international levels and ensure equal access to justice for all	16.3.1 Proportion of victims of violence in the previous 12 months who reported their victimization to competent authorities or other officially recognized conflict resolution mechanism	Lead: LJD; Co-Lead: LPAD	NHRC: LGD: MoFA: MoHA; MoPA: SID: C&AG	Do	Do	Do	Do	Do	LPAD will undertake the abovementioned projects/activities to achieve the SDG target 16.b as lead which will also play a significant role to achieve the SDG target 16.3 and other related targets of SDG-16.

STATISTICS AND INFORMATICS DIVISION (SID)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
17.18 By 2020, enhance capacity- building support to developing countries, including for least developed countries and small island developing States, to increase significantly the availability of high-quality, timely and reliable data disaggregated by income, gender, age, race, ethnicity, migratory status, disability, geographic location and other characteristics relevant in national contexts	17.18.1 Statistical capacity indicator for Sustainable Development Goal monitoring	Lead: SID (BBS)	BB; ERD; FD; IRD; SHED; TMED; MoPME; MoEFCC; HSD; MEFWD; EMRD; ICTD; PTD; LGD; MoA; MoCHTA; SSD; MoPA; MoEWOE; MoFA; MoFA; GED	Focus on producing GDP data on a quarterly basis (Page-143) Strengthening capacity to generate high quality data in a timely fashion. (Page-143) Undertake small scale surveys for enabling regular and frequent monitoring and evaluation exercise. (Page-143) Take initiative to start compiling district level production and fiscal accounts of LGIs. (Page-14) Re-introduce district level GDP estimates to help understand the pattern of district level income paths and whether convergence is happening (Page-109)	 Compilation of Quarterly National accounts Project (January 23-December-27) Literacy Assessment Survey (01 January, 2021-30 June, 2023) Improvement of GDP Compilation and Rebasing of Indices Project (March, 2018- June 2023) Household Income and Expenditure Survey 2020-2021 (January, 2020- December, 2023) Health and Morbidity Status Survey (July 2023-June2024) Multiple Indicator Cluster Survey (MICS) (2022-2025) Sample Vital Registration System in Digital Platform Project (July 2021-December 2023) 	495.00 52.9 98.648 10023.20 45.00 180.00	1.HIES 2024-2025 project 2. Multiple Indicator Cluster Survey (MICS) 3. Compilation of Gender Statistics 4. Sample Vital Registration System 5. Improving labor market information through labour Force Survey Project (July 2026-June 2030) 6. Survey on Manufacturing industries (SMI) 7. Microcredit Survey 2022 8. Household Education Survey 2023 9. Slum Score Card Survey 2024 10. Institution based education Survey 2023 11. Bangladesh Community Survey 2023 12. Citizen Perception Household Survey 2026	Statistical Data Sharing Policy; Statistical Data Dissemination Policy;	Based on secondary data

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					8. Improving Labour Market Information through Labour Force Survey Project	155.01	13. National Consumption Survey Project 14. Child and Mother		
					(July 2020 to June 2025)		Nutrition survey		
					9. Improving Industrial Statistics of	320.00	(CMNS) 15. Survey on Gender		
					Bangladesh (July 2023-June 2026)		based Violence		
					10. Informal Sector Survey Project	36.60	16. National Hygiene Survey		
					11. Compilation of Gender Statistics	15.00	17. Time use Survey		
					2022	15.00	18. National Survey on Persons with		
					12. Household Education Survey	125.323	Disability Project		
					Project (Proposed) (July 2023-June		19. Child Labor Survey		
					2025)		20. Measuring ICT Access and use		
					13. Citizen Perception Household Survey Project (Proposed)	181.671	of by Household Individual Project		
					(July 2023-June 2026)		21. Informal Sector Survey Project		
					14. Violence Against Women (VAW) Survey (2023-2025)	50.00	22. Compilation of District Statistics 2023		
					15. National Hygiene Survey (2024-2025)	40.00			
					16. Time use Survey 2021	23.00			
					17. National Survey on Persons with Disabilities (January 2020 to December 2022)	46.40			
					18. Urban Child Well-being Survey (August 2022-June 2024	30.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					19. National Child Labor Survey 2021 (February 2021-August 2023)	30.73			
					20. Measuring ICT Access and use by Households and Individuals project 2022 (July 2021- June 2023)	49.92			
					21. Cost of Migration Survey (July 2023- June 2025)	49.60			
					22. Compilation of District GDP project (July 22-June 27)	200.00			
	17.18.2 Number of countries that have national statistical legislation that complies with the Fundamental Principles of Official Statistics	Lead: SID (BBS)	BB; ERD; FD; IRD; SHED; TMED; MoPME; MoEFCC; HSD; MEFWD; EMRD; ICTD; PTD; LGD; MoA; MoCHTA; SSD; MoWCA; MoWCA; MoEWOE; MoHPW; MoFA; MoFA; MoFL; GED					Statistics Act 2013, will be amended to align with the Fundamental Principles of Official Statistics.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	17.18.3 Number of countries with a national statistical plan that is fully funded and under implementation, by source of funding	Lead: SID (BBS)	BB; ERD; FD; IRD; SHED; TMED; MoPME; MoEFCC; HSD; MEFWD; EMRD; ICTD; PTD; LGD; MoA; MoFood; MoCHTA; SSD; MoPA; MoPA; MoEWOE; MoHPW; MoFA; GED MoCHTA TMED SHED MoEFCC MoEWOE MoPTD	Make progress in the implementation of NSDS with technical assistance to strengthen BBS capacity (Page-143)	1. Digital Information & Geocode Uploading System program (DIGUS) 2. Strengthening Environment, Climate Change and Disaster Statistics (ECDS) project (July 2019-June 2023) 3. Bangladesh Institute of Statistics and Research (BISR) Implementation Support Project 4. National Strategy for the Development of Statistics (NSDS) Implementation Support Project Project of SID; 1. Strengthening Capacity of National Statistical System for Coordination in SDGs Data Reporting (July 2023 to June 2026) 2. Development of a Comprehensive Database for CHT (July 2023 to June 2025) 3. TVET Teachers for the future project (Proposed) (2023 to 2025) 4. Annual Survey of Educational Institution	80.00 3606.74 13.402 64.75 130.00 400 (USD)	 Agriculture Census & Sample Census 2028 Project Green GDP Input-Output Table Social Accounting Matrix (SAM) 2nd Phase Bangladesh Institute of Statistics and Research (BISR) Implementation Support Project 	National Strategy for the Development of Statistics (NSDS) will be aligned with SDGs	Data generation by other data providing agencies should take prior approval for surveys and censuses as per statistics Act, 2013 to ensure the data disaggregation;

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	_				5. Establishment of Integrated Education Information and Management System (IEIMS) and ICT infrastructure for Education Net-working by BANBEIS (July 2017-July 2023) 6. 3. National Assessment of Secondary Students-2022 (every 2 years) 7. Under SUFAL Project For Data Generation and capacity building Work plan has been taken (from 2023 to 2025)	3600 3133.10 140.00			Administrative data generation should follow the guideline developed by BBS.
					8. Recovery and Enhancement of Informal Sector Employment: Reintegration of Returning migrants (RAISE)" (July 2022 to June 2024) 9. BD Fisheries Reserve Survey System Development Project (From 2023 to 2027)	49.50 crore			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					10. Data Collection System up gradation of DLS (From 2023 to 2027) 11. Construction of Telecom Tower at Tejgoan (June 2022- May 2027)	40.00 crore 1072.00			
17.19 By 2030, build on existing initiatives to develop measurements	17.19.1 Dollar value of all resources made available to strengthen statistical	Lead: SID	GED; FD; ERD; BB	Focus on producing GDP data on a quarterly basis (Page-143) Strengthening	Compilation of Quarterly National Accounts Project (January 23-December-27) Digital Information	495.00 110.187			
of progress on sustainable development that complement gross domestic product, and support	capacity in developing countries			capacity to generate high quality data in a timely fashion. (Page-143)	& Geocode Uploading System program (DIGUS) 3. Strengthening Environment, Climate Change and Disaster Statistics (ECDS) Project (July	80.00			
statistical capacity- building in developing countries					2019-June 2023) 4. Bangladesh Institute of Statistics and Research (BISR) Implementation Support Project	3606.74			
					5. National Strategy for the Development of Statistics (NSDS) Implementation Support	13.402			
					6. Strengthening Capacity of National Statistical System for Coordination in SDGs Data Reporting (July 2023 to June 2026)	64.75			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	17.19.2 Proportion of countries that (a) have conducted at least one population and housing census in the last 10 years; and	Lead: SID Co-lead: LGD		• Prepare and Update the National Population Register (NPR) (Page-143)	1. Population and Housing Census 2021 Project (July 2019-June2024	17617.90	Annual Population Projection by District and Upazilla Updating of National Population Register (NPR) project	Preparation of NPR Rules and Guidelines	
				SIE	O as Co-Lead				
12.b Develop and implement tools to monitor sustainable development impacts for sustainable tourism that creates jobs and promotes local culture and products	12.b.1 Implementation of standard accounting tools to monitor the economic and environmental aspects of tourism sustainability	Lead: MoCAT Co-Lead: MoEFCC, SID (BBS)	MoInd; MoC	Undertake small scale surveys for enabling regular and frequent monitoring and evaluation exercise. (Page-143)	1. Development of Tourism Satellite Account (July, 2023-December, 2024)	700.00			

MINISTRY OF INFORMATION & BROADCASTING (MoInf)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
16.10 Ensure public access to information and protect fundamental freedoms, in accordance with national legislation and international agreement	16.10.1 Number of verified cases of killing, kidnapping, enforced disappearance, arbitrary detention, torture of journalists, associated media personnel, trade unionists and human rights advocates in the previous 12 months	MoInf	NHRC; MoFA; Inf. Com; PSD; MoEWOE		1. Raising Awareness among Journalists and Enhancing their Skills on Self-Security and Workplace Safety (July 2023 to June 2026)	175.49			
	16.10.2 Number of countries that adopt and implement constitutional, statutory and/or policy guarantees	MoInf	LPAD	1. The establishment of a full news network of BTV across the country and forming the news team of BTV in	1. Advocacy, Communication and Awareness Building for Children, Adolescent and Women Issues (July 2022 to June 2027)	1396.20	Advocacy, Communication and Awareness Building for Children, Adolescent and Women Issues		
	for public access to information.			every district between 2021 (Page-693)	2. Better Service and Coordination of the Media (July 2022-December 2024)	481.74			
					3. Development Publicity in Grassroot Level Project (July 2022 to June 2025)	487.87			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				2. Between 2021, BTV will broadcast 100 percent of the programmes (YouTube, Facebook, Twitter) in social media (Page-693)	-	-			
				3. Between 2022, BTV World will be established as a separate satellite channel with distinct features (Page-693)	4. "Modernization, Digitalization and Automation of Central Broadcasting System of Bangladesh Television (Phase 1) (1st Revised)" Duration: April 2018 December 2023	1185.00			
				4. By 2023. the establishment of a virtual studio and the latest animation unit will be created (Page-693)	5. Procurement of media storage, virtual studio, EFP & ENG unit for Bangladesh Televesion Dhaka station Duration: July 2023- June 2026.	475.50			
				5. Between 2024, 100% Digitalization of BTV's terrestrial broadcasting system will be made across the country (Page- 693)	6. "Nationwide Digital Terrestrial Broadcasting of Bangladesh Television (Phase 1)" (1st Revised)". Duration: July 2018 June 2023	2830.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				6. A full-Fledged TV Centre will be set up in every division of the Country by 2024 for the preservation and promotion of local culture (Page-693)	7. "Establishment of 6 full-fledged TV centers of Bangladesh Television" Duration: January 2017-December 2023	13910.00			
				7. By 2024, the complete digital archive of BTV itself will be established (Page- 693)	8. "Modernization, Digitization and Automation of Central Broadcasting System of Bangladesh Television (1st Phase) (1st Revised)". Duration: April 2018 December 2023	-			
					9. "Introduction of Old and Ancient Storage Archival Media of Bangladesh Television's Dhaka Center to Digital Archiving System" Duration: July 2023- June 2026.	-			
				8. By 2030, the broadcast network of BTV will be established in the whole world (Page-693)	10. "Nationwide Digital Terrestrial Broadcasting of Bangladesh Television (Phase 1)" (1st Revised)". Duration: July 2018 June 2023	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				9. By 2021, 12 new FM Broadcasting centre will be established of Bangladesh Betar and by 2030; the entire country	11. Countrywide FM Transmission of Bangladesh Betar (2nd phase). (July/2022 to June/2025) (Approx.)	3950.00 (Approx.)			
				including coastal areas will be brought under the network	12. Expansion and Strengthening Broadcast Network of Bangladesh Bater at Coastal belt. (July/2023 to June/2026) (Approx.)	-			
				10. By 2024, modernization and Digital Equipment will be set up in different Stations of Bangladesh Betar.	13. Modernization and Installation of Digital Broadcasting Equipment at Bangladesh Betar, Chattagram. (July/2021 to June/2024)	498.90			
					14. Balancing, Modernization, Replacement & Expansion of Equipment at Different Station of Bangladesh Betar (2nd phase). (July/2023 to June/2026) (Approx.)	-			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				11. The central archive of Bangladesh Betar will be established by 2025.	15. On-line Broadcast, Archiving and Central Data Management at Bangladesh Betar.(July/2023 to June/2026) (Approx.)	-			
				12.By 2021, information regarding sustainable development targets will be increased in the journalism of journalists of Bangladesh Betar.	16. Project will be taken soon.	-			
				13. The Digital Communication and Documentation Center of the Department of Mass Communication will be established by 2025 (Page-693)	17. The Digital Communication and Documentation Center Project (July 2022-June 2025)	2520.00			
				14. Audio visual documents of the Liberation War will be collected and archived in archive from domestic and foreign sources by 2025 (Page-694)	18. Collection and Preservation of Liberation War Footage from home and abroad and Strengthening Bangladesh Film Archive Project (July 2021-June 2024)	626.79			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				15. 400 documentary will be made based on the interview with 400 freedom fighter all over the Country					
				16. All Video- footage and documentary of Bangladesh Film Archive will be Preserved as per the advise of UNESCO and FIAF					
				17. The Library of Bangladesh Film Archive will be digitized					
				18. Publications of audio-visual documents based on cultural heritage and Liberation War					

POST AND TELECOMMUNICATION DIVISION (PTD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
9.c Significantly increase access to information and commu- nications technology and strive to provide universal and affordable access to the Internet in least developed countries by 2020	9.c.1 Proportion of population covered by a mobile network, by technology	Lead: ICTD Co-Lead: PTD		 Digitalization & expansion of postal services Bridging the standardization gap Future networks and 5G 	Ongoing: 1.Feasibility study on Automated mail processing center (July 2021-March 2023) (BPO) 2. Reparing and reconstruction of old post offices (Phase II, Revised), July 2018-June 2024 (BPO) 3.The Improvement and Expansion of Physical Infrastructure Project of BPO, July 2018-June 2024. (BPO) 4. Feasibility study on Advance Telecommunications Training and Research Institute, Jan 2023-December 2023 (DoT) 5.Expansion of Broadband WIFI facilities in haor, bhaor and remote areas for underprivileged communities, July2020-June 23.(BTCL)	4.97 3800 4500 4060	1.Support to Digital Transformation Project (DoT) 2.Conducting feasibility study of BS III 3.Establishment of framework for the development and ensuring standards in telecommunication equipment and services. (TA).(DoT) 4. Expansion of 5G network service all over the country 5. Piloting 5G /IOT use cases in agriculture. (DoT) 6. Geo-Redundant DR Sites for Core Network and Data Center at Divisional Cities and District Headquarters, (Teletalk) 7. Providing 5G services on highways, district and important upazila headquarters (Telatalk)	1.Formulation of a comprehensive Digital Transformation Strategy (DTS). (DoT) 2.Preparing a phaseby-phase implementation roadmap for the Digital Transformation Strategy (DTS). (DoT) 3. Preparing a policy to provide mobile set to empower women focusing on producing low-cost mobile set, providing subsidy on sale, providing subsidy on sale, providing facility to purchase mobile by instalment and reducing mobile bill for women (BTRC/DoT)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	,	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					6.Digitization of government primary school education system in remote areas, July 2020 – June 2023 (DoT) 7.Solar based base stations in hardto- reach areas for strengthening Teletalk network coverage, Oct.,2018-Oct.,2021 8. Upgradation and expansion of BTCL's IP Network (July 2021- June 2023) (BTCL) 9. Providing Telecommunication Connectivity in Various Infrastructure Located in Remote, Inaccessible and Coastal Areas of Bangladesh using Bangabandhu Satellite-1 Project, April 2022-June 2025 10. Expansion of Teletalk's network up to rural areas and Network readiness for 5G Services, July 2021-June 2023 (Teletalk)	9495.0	8. 5G based Smart City Solutions for Divisional and major district towns (Telatalk) 9.Development of telecommunication infrastructure in Hill Tracts to provide Teletalk 4G services to the underprivileged people, (Teletalk) 10. Expansion of Teletalk's 4G Mobile Broadband Network up to Union Level (Teletalk) 11. Introduction of 5G services in divisional and in industrial areas of important district headquarters, (Teletalk) 12. Development of 4G Based telecommunication infrastructure in economic zones, export processing zones, BISIC industrial areas and other industrial areas, (Teletalk)	4.Preparing action plans to bring all the districts and metropolitan cities, industrial areas, economic zones, export processing zones and universities under the coverage of 5G by 2025.(DoT) 5.Preparing a guideline/ rules/policy/ roadmap related to 5G spectrum and associates service (BTRC) 6. Postal service rules-1961 (revised) (BPO)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Proposed: Installation of Optical Fiber Cable Network in all Government College/University and Training Institutes (2nd phase)', July 23-June 25 (BTCL) Launching the BS- II Project, July 2022-June 2025 (BCSCL) Automated mail processing center July 2022- June 2025 (DPO) Digitization of Postal Service		13. Modernization & Expansion of Teletalk's 4G network upto rural areas, (Teletalk) 14.Strenthening of Department of Telecommunications- Phase-II.(DoT) 15. Reparing and re- construction of old post offices (Phase III) (BPO		
17.6 Enhance North-South, South-South and triangular regional and international cooperation on and access to science, technology and innovation and enhance knowledge sharing on mutually agreed terms, including through improved	17.6.2 Fixed Internet broadband subscriptions per 100 inhabitants, by speed	Lead: PTD		Utilizing the potential of space technology Fourth Industrial Revolution(4th) Address the changing demands for Digital Skills Enhance Research and Development and manufa-cturing of Telecommunications and IT equipment and products Restructuring Institutional Framework	Ongoing: 1. Providing Telecommunication Connectivity in Various Infrastructure Located in Remote, Inaccessible and Coastal Areas of Bangladesh using Bangabandhu Satellite-1 Project, April 22-June 25 2. Modernization of Telecommunications Network for Digital Connectivity, January 17- June 22	637	1.Launching the BS III (BCSCL) 2. Optical Fiber Cable Network Development and installation of Ringtype OFC Networks (Phase II) (BTCL) 3. Installation of 4th Submarine Cable for expansion of international telecommunications system of Bangladesh, (BSCL)	1) Formulation of a comprehensive national space strategy for the peaceful use of space technology to support the development needs of the country. (DoT)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
coordination among existing mechanisms, in particular at the United Nations level, and through a global technology facilitation mechanism					3. Switching and transmission network Development for Strengthening Digital Connectivity, Jan.2019-Jun, 2022 4. Expansion of Broadband Wifi facilities in haor, bhaor and remote areas for underprivileged communities, July20-June 23. (BTCL) 5. Installation of Telecommunications Network at Mirsharai Economic zone in Chattogram., July 19- December 21 (BTCL) 6. Expansion of Teletalk's network up to rural areas and Network readiness for 5G Services, July 2021-June 2023 (Teletalk) 7. Installation of 3rd Submarine Cable for expansion of international telecommunications system of Bangladesh, January 2021- June 2024 (BSCL)	3800 331494 150	4.Establishment of data centers and other telecom infrastructure to provide sensor networking and smart based digital services for the implementation of the Fourth Industrial Revolution (Teletalk) 5.Providing 5G services on upazila headquarters, growth centers and educational institutes (Teletalk) 6. 5G based Smart City Solutions for Divisional and major district towns (Telatalk)\ 7. Development of 5G Based telecommunication infrastructure in economic zones,Rooppur Nuclear Power Plant, export processing zones, BISICand other industrial areas (Teletalk)	2) Preparing action plan to support the blue economy with the space technology. (DoT) 3) Multilateral Agreement with SAARC countries on Digital Security (DoT)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					8. Establishment of Telecommunication Tawer, Tejgaon, July 22- June 27 (BTCL) 9. Development of BTCL's existing Optical Fiber Cable Network and converting to Ring Type Network, July 21-June 23, (BTCL) Proposed: 1. Launching the BS- II Project, July 2023-June 2025, BSCL 2. Feasibility study of BS III (BSCL), July 2025-June 2026, BSCL 3. Installation of Optical Fiber Cable Network in all Government College/University and Training Institutes (2nd phase)' (BTCL) 4. Modernization & Expansion of Teletalk's 4G network upto rural areas, July 2023-June 2025 (Teletalk) 5. Establishment of telecommunication and IT infrastructure to build a smart city in Porbachal, June 2023-June 2026 (BTCL)		8.Development of telecommunication infrastructure in Hill Tracts to provide Teletalk 4G services to the underprivileged people, (Teletalk) 9.Expansion of Teletalk's 4G Mobile Broadband Network up to Union Level (Teletalk) 10.Introduction of 5G services in divisional and in industrial areas of important district headquarters, (Teletalk) 11. Geo-Redundant DR Sites for Core Network and Data Center at Divisional Cities and District Headquarters, (Teletalk) 12.Establishment of Telecommunication Network in Economic Zones (Phase 1) (BTCL)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					6. Transforming the telecommunications staff college of Gazipur into "Telecommunications Institute" in order to create a skilled and learned manpower in telecommunication sector, July 24-June 27 (BTCL) 7. Telecommunication Conformance Testing Centre and Founding Telecom Testing Regime, June July 2024-June 2027 (DoT) 8. National Academy for Advance Telecommunications Research and Training (NAATRT), June July 2024-June 2027 (DoT)		13. Development of 4G Based telecommunication infrastructure in economic zones, export processing zones, BISIC industrial areas and other industrial areas, (Teletalk) 14.Installation of Cyber Security Center of Excellence and Network Security of Bangladesh, July 2026-June 2029(DOT).		
	17.8.1 Proportion of individuals using the Internet	Lead: PTD		 Bridging 'Digital Divide' Ensuring Digital Security and Privacy 	Ongoing: 1. Installation of 3rd Submarine Cable for expansion of international telecommunications system of Bangladesh, January 2021- June 2024. (BCSCL) 2. Digitization of government primary school education system in remote areas. July 2020-June 2023 (DoT)	6930 832.5		Formulating Policy, roadmap along with short- and long-term plans to ensure Broadband for all. (DOT)	Formulating Policy, roadmap along with short and long term plans to ensure Broad- band for all. (Plan- ned). [DoT]

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					3Expansion of telecommunication facilities (broadband wifi) in haors, baors and remote areas, April 2020-June 2023-June 2023				
					4. Feasibility Study (FS) For "Physical Infrastructure Modernization, New Digital Device Manufacturing/ Assembling Plant establishment and Enhancing Production/ Assembling capability of existing Plants of Telephone Shilpa Sangstha Limited (TSS)"	4500			
					5. Cyber Threat Detection and Response Project Phase-2, July 2022-December 2024				
					Proposed:				
					1. Establishment of Local Distribution Point (LDP) to Facilitate Fixed Broadband Connectivity in Disadvantaged Areas of Upazila., July 2022-June 2025. (BTCL)				

INFOMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY DIVISION (ICTD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
9.b Support domestic technology development, research and innovation in developing countries, including by ensuring a conducive policy environment for, inter alia, industrial diversification and value addition to commodities	9.b.1 Proportion of medium and high-tech industry value added in total value added	Lead: ICTD (9.b.1) Co-lead: ICTD (9.b)		12.4.12 Intensifying Effectiveness and Efficiency, and Encouraging Private Investment 12.4.13 Developing National Innovation System for Leveraging Knowledge Economy	Proposed: (a) Her Power: Sustainable Development for Women Through ICT (July, 2022 – June, 2023) (b) Digital Opportunity for Youth (DOY) (January 2023 – December, 2024)	2535 (estd.) 441.7 (estd.)	-	-	-
				12.3.1 Ensure Connectivity and Infrastructure to achieve Digital Bangladesh Vision	Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Hi-Tech Park, Sylhet Implementation Period: 01 January 2016 to June 2023.	Cost BDT: 3364.244	-	-	Bangladesh Hi- Tech Park Authority (BHTPA) will deve-lop neces- sary basic infrastr- ucture in Compa- nyganj, Sylhet.

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib Hi-Tech Park, Rajshahi. Implementation Period: 01 July 2016 to 30 June 2023.	Cost BDT: 3355.074	-	-	Under this project, BHTPA will develop 34 Acres of land and construction of necessary basic astructure in Proba, Rajshahi
				12.3.3 Develop Human Resource	Establishment of Sheikh Kamal IT Training & Incubation Center (8 IT) Implementation Period: January 2017 to December 2023.	Cost BDT: 5335.492		-	Under this project, BHTPA will Establi- shing 08 (Eight) Sheikh Kamal IT Training & Incub- ation Center (Natore, Barishal, Magura, Cumilla, Netro- kona, Sylhet,

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th rgets Cost in BDT (Million)	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
									Chatto- gram Chad- gaon, Rangpur Pirganj) with neces- sary invest- ment friendly infrastr- ucture.
					Establishment of Sheikh Kamal IT Training & Incubation Center (12 IT) Implementation Period: July 2017 to June 2024	Cost BDT: 18460.90	-	-	Under this project, BHTPA will Establ- ishing 12 IT Park (Myme- nsingh Sadar, Jam-alpur Sadar, Kera- niganj in Dhaka, BSM- RUST Gopa- Iganj, Comilla Sadar, Chatt- ogram

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Ta	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9 Chad- gaon, Ramu in Cox's Bazar, Rangpur Sadar, Singra in Natore, Compa- nyganj in Sylhet, Barisal Sadar and Khulna) with nece- ssary inves- tment friendly infrast- ructure.
					Establishment of IT Business Incubator at Chittagong University of Engineering & Technology Implementation Period: July 2017 to June 2022	Cost BDT: 1170.90	-	-	Under this initiative, BHTPA will developed Ecosystem by Bridg-ing Industry-Academia and Government. This

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	proj-ect has been succe- ssfully imple- mented.
					Basic infrastructure for Bangabandhu Hi-Tech city-2 Project information (July 2019 - December 2023)	Cost BDT: 3849.321	-	-	Under this initi- ative of BHTPA will deve- loped nece- ssary inves- tment friendly infrast- ructure.
					Establishment of Sheikh Kamal IT Training & Incubation Center (11 IT) (July 2020 to June 2025)	Cost BDT: 8371.847	-	-	Under this project BHTPA will Estab- lished 11 IT Park (Siraj- ganj, Jayp- urhat, Dina-jpur, Mani- kganj, Kisho- reganj, Naray- anganj,

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
									Chan-pur, Banda- rbhan, Bhola, Kustia, Mehe- rpur) with nece- ssary inves- tment friendly infrast- ructure.
					Establishment of Bangladesh-Bharot Digital Service and Employment Training (BDSET) Center Project. (January 2021 to December 2023)	Cost BDT: 610.259	-	-	Under this initi- ative, BHTPA will Prepare skilled manp- ower for ICT Industry.
					Digital Entrepreneur and Innovation Eco- Systems Project Implementation Period: 01 January 2021 to 31 December 2025	Cost BDT: 3530.600	-	-	Under this initi- ative of BHTPA will Establ- ished Software Techn- ology Park-2 at Dhaka and

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
									devel- oped Start-up Eco- system in diffe-rent unive- rsity.
					Establishment of Sheikh Hasina Institute of Frontier Technology (SHIFT) (December 2021 to December 2026)	Cost BDT: 15033.20	-	-	Under this initia-tive of BHTPA will Prepare skilled manp-ower for 4IR and future digital society.
					Establishment of Sheikh Kamal IT Training & Incubation Center (14 IT) Implementation Period: July 2022 to June 2027	Cost BDT: 11146.276	-	-	Established 14 IT Park (Narail, Tangail, Dhaka, Gopalganj, Sherpur, Gaibandha, Panchagarh, Thakurgaon, Nilphamari,

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
									Noa- khali, Feni, Patu- akhali, Habi- ganj and Suna- mganj) with nece- ssary inves- tment frien-dly infrast- ructure.
				12.4.3 Establishing cooperation between Industry, Academia, and Government	ICT Engineers Development for the Promotion of the ICT Industry and New Innovations June 23-Nov 26.	450.00	-	-	-
9.c Significantly increase access to inform-ation and communications technology and strive to provide universal and affordable access to the Internet in least developed countries by 2020	9.c.1 Proportion of population covered by a mobile network, by technology	Lead: ICTD (9.c) Co-lead: ICTD (9.c.1)	-	12.4.12 Intensifying Effectiveness and Efficiency, and Encouraging Private Investment	Proposed: 1. Establishing Digital Connectivity Project (EDC) (July, 2021 – June, 2025) 2. Digitalization of Islands along Bay of Bengal, Haor and Beel (January, 2022 – December, 2024)	58837.4 (estd.) 9600 (estd.)	-	-	-

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
			-	ICT for Greater Transparency, Good Governance, and Service Delivery	3. Enhancing lifestyle of the rural and urban citizen of Bangladesh through ICT (July 23-June 27)	46876.82	-	-	
					4. National Municipality Digital Service (July 21- June 26)	832.58	-	-	
					5. Expansion of Software and Hardware Quality Testing & Certification Center (Mar 22-Feb 24)	239.72	-	-	
					6. Enhancement of Bangla Language in ICT through Research & Development (Jul 16- Jun 23)	1589.67	-	-	
					7. Establishment of Secured e-mail system and Digital Literacy Center for the Bangladesh Govt. (Mar 18 -Dec 23)	1784.31	-	-	
					8. Capacity Building of BGD e-GoV CIRT (Jul 19 – Jun 24)	1467.11	-	-	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
	-			12.4.14 Harnessing the power of ICT for revival from the effect of COVID 19 and for adaptability to shocks arising from health crisis, natural disaster, climate change, or global shift in competitive landscape	9. Enhancement of Video Conferencing System (Dec 21- June 23)	473.41	-	-	
			-		10. Training on digital signature and e-sign program (July, 2020 to June, 2025).	-	TRAINING ON DIGITAL SIGNATURE AND E-SIGN PROGRAM	e-Sign Guideline for the Certifying Authorities (CAs)-2020, Information Technology (Conduct Investigation) Rules, 2022 has been formulated and Bangladesh Root CA Certificate Practice Statement, 2022 (CPS V 3.0) Updated.	28,402 Govt. officials were prov-ided training on digital signa- ture & distri- buted 56,249 digital sign- ature certi- ficate and it is ongoing process.
					11.Strengthening and Capacity Development of the Office of the CCA (July, 2023 to June, 2026).	Cost BDT: 36030.38 Lac	-	-	Under "Establi- shment of CA Moni- toring

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					12. Establishment of CA Monitoring System (CAMS) and Security in the CCA office. (July 2019- June 2023)	Cost BDT: 567.60	-	-	System (CAMS) and Security in the CCA
					13. Feasibility study project on 10 concepts of CCA initiatives to build web trust in Bangladesh.	Cost BDT: 800 lac	-		office" project six web trust seals have been achieved. Infrastructure of SOC, DR and CA Monitoring system will be functional by 30 June, 2023 from this project for CCA.
					14. Development of Bangladesh's own secured social platform 15. (July 2024- June 2027)	Cost BDT: 8000 lac	-	-	-
					16.Development of BD Vault (National Electronic Record Depository). (December 2023- June 2026)	Cost BDT: 15000 lac	-	-	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and	achieve 8 th gets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	Period 6.1	(Million) 6.2	7	8	9
	2	3	•		17. National Web Browser & Search Engine Development. (December 2023- June 2026)	Cost BDT: 10000 lac	-	-	,
					18. Building Secured e- Transaction (SET). (January 2024- June 2026)	Cost BDT: 10000 lac	-	-	
					19. Smart Signature for all (e-soi) (January 2024- June 2027)	Cost BDT: 3000 lac	-	-	
					20. Study for Establishment of Digital Security Agency and Creation of Necessary Infrastructure in Bangabandhu Hi- Tech City, Gazipur."- 01 (January 2020- 30 June 2021);	34.046 (estd.)			
					21. "Construction of Digital Security Agency Building and Ancillary Infrastructure"- 01 (January 2023-30 june 2026)	6227.445 Million (estd.)			
					22. "Capacity Enhancement of NCERT Project" - 01 January 2022-31 December 2025;	To be estimated			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					23. d) "Capacity Enhancement of National Digital Forensic Lab Project" (01 January 2022-31 December 2025.)	To be estimated	-		-
17.8 Fully operationalize the technology bank and science, technology	17.8.1 Proportion of individuals using the Internet	Co-Lead: ICTD (17.8 & 17.8.1)		12.4.10 Leveraging Digital Economy for Attaining SDG 12.4.11 Digital Economy for Leveraging Fourth Industrial Revolution	Proposed: (a) (i)Establishment of Sheikh Russel Digital Labs (2nd Phase) (July, 2020 – June, 2023)	9387.3			
and innovation capacity- building mechanism for least developed				12.4.13 Developing National Innovation System for Leveraging Knowledge Economy	(ii) Establishing School of Future through Sheikh Russel Digital Labs (2nd Phase) Project (July, 2020 – June, 2023)	9387.3			
least developed enhance the use of enabling technology,					(b) Accelerating Digital Content Industry (July 2022 -June, 2025)	4742.25			
in particular information and comm- unications technology.				Leveraging Line Ministry Centric Digital Economy Opportunities	Enhancing Digital Government & Economy (Jan 2022- Dec 2026)	25416.50			
					Development of National ICT Infra-Network for Bangladesh Government Phase-III (Info-Sarker-3) (Jan 17-June 23)	21414.23			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and	rgets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	Division (s)		column-1)	Period	(Million)		0	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1 Digital Sylhet City Nov 17-Jun 24	302.00	7	8	9
					Establishment of Broadband Connectivity to Unavailable Telecommunication Areas (Jul 18-Jun 24)	5044.34			
				Leveraging of Redesign Capability for Creating Success in High-tech Devices	Technology Lab and Software Finishing School July 2022-June 2026	2329.92	-	-	
				and Innovation	ICT Engineers Development for the Promotion of the ICT Industry and New Innovations June 23-Nov 26	450.00	-	-	
				Leveraging Digital Economy for Attaining Sustainable Development Goals	Enhancing Digital Government & Economy Jan 2022-Dec 2026	25416.50	-	-	
				12.4.4 Intellectual Asset and Local and Global Market Centric Start-up Success Creation and Youth	Innovation Design and Entrepreneurship Academy (iDEA) July 16 – Jun 23	2716.50	-	-	
				Empowerment while leveraging on local opportunities.					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and	achieve 8 th rgets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
	_				Period	(Million)		_	_
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				12.4.4 Intellectual Asset and Local and Global Market Centric Start-up Success Creation and Youth Empowerment while	Empowerment of persons with Disabilities through ICT July 23-Jun 27	1548.29	-	-	
				leveraging on Local opportunities	Establishment of National Digital Libraries for Govt. Offices July 23- June 26	249.34			
				12.4.13 Developing the Culture and National Innovation System for Leveraging Knowledge	ICT Engineers Development for the Promotion of the ICT Industry and New Innovations June 23-Nov 26	450.00	-	-	
				Economy	Innovation Design and Entrepreneurship Academy(iDEA) July 16 – Jun 23	2716.50	-	-	
					Digital Safe Society (December 2023 - June 2026.)	Cost BDT: 10000 lac	-	-	
					Implementation of ISTA (Information Security Training Academy. (January 2024 - June 2026.)	Cost BDT: 50000 lac	-	-	-
					Development of national web browser [Shonar Bangla]. (January 2024- June 2026.)	Cost BDT: 30000 lac	-	-	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tan Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Establishment of Identity Verification Eco-system (IVE). (December 2023- June 2026)	Cost BDT: 20000 lac			
					Introduced Digital Signature Certificate or e-sign in e-GP, NID, RJSC Registration, I Bass++, Death and Birth Registration e-nothi, NOC Certification, online Tax return, e-VAT registration.January 2023- July 2024.	Cost BDT: 200 lac	Introduced Digital Signature Certificate or e-sign in e-services	-	
				12.4.7 ICT for Greater Transparency, Good Governance, and Service Delivery	a) "Establishment of Cyber Security Helpline to Ensure Cyber Security at the National Level"- 01 July 2022-30 June 2025; b) "Ensuring Safe Internet for Secondary Level Students Including Children and Adolescents of the Country"- January 2022 2021-December 2023.	498.109 million (estd.) 472.567 million (estd.)	12.3.5 Acts, Guidelines, Rules and Policies by ICT Division	a) Drafting Acts, Policies, Rules, Guidelines relating to Data Protection and Privacy; b) Drafting Acts, Policies, Rules, Guidelines relating to Cloud Computing	-
					c) "Capacity Development on Cyber Security (TAPP)"	20 Million (estd.)		c) Drafting Guidelines for establishment and management of Digital Forensic Lab.	-

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Digital Service Development (January2020- December-2023)	58,778,500	-	-	-
4 Ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all	4.4.1 Proportion of youth and adults with information and communications technology (ICT) skills, by type of skill 4.7.1 Extent to which (i) global citizenship education and (ii) education for sustainable development are mainstreamed in (a) national education policies; (b) curricula; (c) teacher education; and (d) student assessment	-	ICTD		Muktopaath e-learning platform Implementation Period: January 2020-December-2023	256, 760,020	_	-	-
5.b Enhance the use of enabling technology, in particular information and commun- ications technology, to promote the empow-erment of women	5.b.1 Proportion of individuals who own a mobile telephone, by sex	-	ICTD		"Adolescent Awareness in Digital Security" program. Implementation Period: January 2023- December 2024.	Cost BDT: 523.20 lac	"Adolescent Awareness in Digital Security" 2nd phase program.	-	Under the initiative of CCA office, about 91,551 female students were

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	(s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
									prov-ided cyber-security training in the semi-nars/ works-hops arran-ged on Digital Security Awar-eness for Girl's" in diffe-rent schools (8th to 10th class) all over Bangl-adesh. It is an ongoing program. At present, an initiative has been taken to provide training to 120,000 female students through a

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
									program titled "Adole- scent Awar- eness in Digital Security".
8	8.1.1, 8.2.1, 8.3.1, 8.6.1	-	ICTD		Capacity Development through Employability Skills and implementation of 4IR based projects. (January 2020- December-2023).	235.2	-	-	-
8.3 Promote development- oriented policies that support productive activities,	8.3.1 Proportion of informal employment in total employment, by sector and sex.	-	ICTD		Proposed: a) Her Power: Sustainable Development for Women Through ICT (July, 2022 – June, 2023)	2535 (estd.)	-	-	
decent job creation, entrepre- neurship, creativity and innovation, and encourage the formalization and growth of micro-, small-and medium- sized enterprises, including through access to financial services.					(b) Digital Opportunity for Youth (DOY) (January 2023-December 2024	441.7 (estd.)		-	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
8.6 By 2020, substantially reduce the proportion of youth not in employment, education or	8.6.1 Proportion of youth (aged 15-24 years) not in education, employment or training	-	ICTD	12.4.4 Intellectual Asset and Local and Global Market Centric Start -Up Success Creation and Youth Empowerment.	Proposed: (a) Her Power: Sustainable Development for Women Through ICT (July, 2022 – June, 2023)	2535 (estd.)			-
training				12.4.11 Digital Economy for Leveraging Fourth Industrial Revolution	(b) Digital Opportunity for Youth (DOY) (January, 2023 – December, 2024)	441.7 (estd.)			
		-	Associate ICTD	Percentage of unemployed youth; Percentage of NEET youth; Percentage of 15-24 years Youth. (8th FYP page 702)	Skill Development for Mobile Game and Application Project. Period: July 2016- June 2023	3300.867	Training for Mobile Application and Games for the youth (aged 15-24 years) not in Employment, Education and Training.	-	
		-	Associate ICTD	Percentage of unemployed youth;	Learning and Earning Development Project Period: January 2014- June 2023	3197.71	-	-	Professional outsourcing training has been provided successfully to 53,000 youth on Web design and Development, Grap-hic

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
									Design and Digital mark- eting.
17.6 Enhance North-South, South-South and triangular regional and international cooperation on and access to science, technology and innovation, and enhance knowledge sharing on mutually agreed terms, including through improved coordination among existing mechanisms, particularly at UN level, and through a global technology facilitation mechanism when agreed.	17.6.1 Number of science and/ or technology cooperation agreements and programmes between countries, by type of cooperation.	-	ICTD	-	Cooperation in the area of Cyber Security between The Bangladesh Government Computer Incident Response Team (BGD e-Gov CIRT) and The Indian Computer Emergency Response Team (CERT-In). PDPP sent to ERD for Establishment of Digital Security Agency under Korea Technical and Financial assistant Programme. An MoU has been signed between DSA and Cambodia CERT.	-	-	-	-

POWER DIVISION (PD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP		Actions/Proje ndertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
350 largets	3B3 indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Perio		Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period		Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	Kemarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
							Generation	Proj	ects			
7.1 By 2030, ensure universal access to affordable, reliable and modern energy services	7.1.1 Proportion of population with access to electricity 7.1.2 Proportion of population with primary reliance on clean fuels and	Power Division	EMRD; Most; MoFa	*Power generation capacity targets of 30.000 MW by FY 2025 (End of 8th FYP) *Diversify fuel mix *Further expand	1	Khulna 330 MW D/F PP [Jan 2017 to May 2023] [Achievement: 77%]	39,193	1	Ghorasal 225±10% MW CCPP (Repla- cement of Ghorasal Unit 1 & 2) [Jun 2027] [Under Planning]			
energy services reliance on clean fuels and technology; 7.2.1 Renewable energy share in the total final energy consumption.	echnology; 2.1 Renewable nergy share the total nal energy		trade with India and also explore hydropower import opportunities with Nepal and Bhutan.	2	Syedpur 150 MW PP [Jan 2019 to Dec 2023] [Achievement: 68%]	10,010	2	Haripur 250±20% MW CCPP [Dec 2027] [Under Planning]	24,457			
mix.				*Reduce distribution system losses to below 7.5% by FY 2025. *Total of 3358 circuit km transmission line construction *Construction of 400 kv line: 1120 ckt km; 765 kv line: 700 ckt km *Total distribution	3	Ghorashal Unit-3 Re- powering [Jan 2015 to Dec 2023] [GT: COD Achieved, ST: Achievement: 97%]	29,547	3	Bheramara 150±15% MW GT PP [Jun 2029] [Under Planning]	18,750		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	(ies)/ (les),		Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projec undertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
				substation capacity: 36,590 MVA *Capacitor Banks: 955 MVAR *GIS Mapping of Distribution	4	Ghorashal Unit- 4 Re-powering [Jul 2016 to Feb 2024] [Achievement: 95%]	20,720	4 Moheskhali 1200 MW LNG based CCPP (1st Phase) [Jun 2029] [Under Planning]	11,250		
					5	Ashuganj 450 MW CCPP (Replacement Project). [July 2024- June 2027] Capacity MW- 23,847.81	23,847 .81	5 Shiddhirgonj 450±10% MW CCPP [Jun 2030] [Under Planning]	90,000		
					6	Matarbari 2x600 MW USC Coal Fired Power Project (1st revision) [Jul 2014 -Dec2026]	518, 548.77	6 Patuakhali 1200 (2X600) MW CCPP Phase-1 July2026- june2029	53,198		
					7	Rupsha 800 MW Combined Cycle Power Plant Project [July 2018- Dec2025]	84986.5	7 CPGCBL -Mitsui JV 500-600 MW LNG Based Combined Cycle Power Project			

SDG Targets	SDG Targets SDG Indicators		Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Proj to be	ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP		Actions/Projec ndertaken be tal Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ct Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Pr	roject Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
					8	Payra 1320 MW Thermal Power Plant Project (2nd Phase)- under JVC BCPCL [May 2019 -Dec 2026] Capacity MW- 175406	220420	8	Matarbari 2x600 MW Ultra - Super Critical Coal Fired Power Project (Phase-2)			
					9	Payra LNG to Power Project)1st Phase-1200 MW [Jan 2024- 2027]	69550	9	Sonagazi, Feni 600 MW CCPP (1st Unit)			
					10	Mymensingh 360 MW (±10%) Dual Fuel (Gas/ HSD) Combined Cycle Power Plant. [January 2022 - June 2025]	19572.88					
					11	Patuakhali (660X2) 1320 MW Coal Fired Thermal Power Plant. [August 2019 - June 2024] (1st unit) and October 2024 (2nd unit)	264290.00	11	2. Muns- higanj 600 MW CCPP (1st Phase)			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead	-Lead Associate related to SDG instry (ies)/ Targets		elated to SDG Goals/Targets Targets				cts to be ken 8 th FYP -FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3DG Talgets	3DG Illulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ct Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					12	Mirsarai 150 MW Dual Fuel Power Plant (July 17 to June 23)	10681.974	12 Payra LNG- to- Power Project (2nd phase- [Jan 2026 – Jun 2030]			
				13	Sreepur 150 MW HFO Based Power Plant (July 17 to June 24)	13587.68	13 Gazaria 600MW Gas/LNG Based Combined Cycle Power Plant. January 2026 to December 2028				
					14	Mymensingh 400 MW Gas/ LNG Based Combined Cycle Power Plant (July 22 to June 26)	33684.6	14 Maheskhali 1320 MW Thermal Power Plant			
					15	Raozan 400±10% MW CCPP [Jul 2018 to Dec 2026] [Under Tendering Stage]	20,871				
					F	Private Sector Gene	eration Proje	ects (excluding Powe	r Import		
					16	Hatia 15 MW PP [Feb 2023]	1,500	15 Anowara 590 MW CCPP (United) [Jan 2026]	44,250		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	to be	ects/Programme (un undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets act Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT		Actions/Project ndertaken be tal Period (FY2026 oject Title and Period	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	(million)	7.1		7.2	8	9
-	-			-	17	Meghnaghat 718 MW LNG based CCPP (Reliance) [Jul 2017 to Aug 2023]	53,850	16		49,500	-	
					18	Meghnaghat 583 MW CCPP (Summit Unit-2) [Aug 2023]	43,725	17	Meghnaghat 450 MW CCPP (Anlima) [Jan 2027] [Lol issued]	33,750		
					19	Meghnaghat 584 MW CCPP (Unique) [Aug 2023]	43,800	18	Mirsharai 660 MW PP (Confidence) [Jun 2027] [Lol issued]	49,500		
					20	Chattogram 2x612 MW Coal Fired Power Project (S. S. Power) [Jul 2015 to Dec 2023]	183,600	19				
							Power In	nport				
					21	Power Import: Adani Power, Jharkhand, India [Unit 1: Mar 2023, Unit 2: Jun 2023] [Achievement: 92%]		19	Power Import from Nepal (GMR) [Jun 2030] [Lol issued]			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/	ry Targets (Aligning with		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP		Actions/Projec ndertaken be tal Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP -FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	Pr	oject Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
							Transmissio	n Pro	ject			
					22	400/230/132 Network Development Project [01/07/2013 to 31/12/2024]	30295.8	20	The Institute of Energy Economic, Japan (IEEJ) is doing a study for "Integrated Energy and Power Master Plan Project in the People's Republic of Bangladesh. Based on the study, new projects will be adopted in FY 2026- FY 2030.			
					23	Dhaka- Chittagong Main Power Grid Strengthening Project [01/07/2016 to 30/06/2023]	45674.94	21	Construction of Matarbari 400/230 /132 kV substation including associated Transmission Line Project [01/01 /2023 to 30/06 /2026]			

SDG Targets	argets SDG Indicators Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ (ies)/			Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Proj to be	ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP		Actions/Projec ndertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP -FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period		Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
									(N.B: PDPP has been approved to 05/04/2022			
					24	Aminbazar- Maowa - Mongla 400 kV Transmission line [01/07/2016 to 30/06/2023]	25053.7	23	Land Acquisition for the construction of Grid Substation for Reliable Supply of Electricity [01/01 /204- 31/12/ 2026] (N.B: DPP preparation is on going with GoB fund.			
					25	Energy Efficiency in Grid Based Power Supply Project [01/01/2017 to 30/12/2024]	29468.65					
					26	Power Grid Network Strengthening Project under PGCB [01/10/2016 to 30/06/2024]	143262.98					

SDG Targets	ts SDG Indicators Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ SDG Indicators (ies)/ SDG Indicators (ies)/ SDG Indicators (Aligning with			ed to SDG Goals/Targets Fargets			e 8 th FYP undertaken be taken 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)			Remarks	
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					27	Bangladesh Power System Reliability and Efficiency Improvement Project [01/07/2017 to 31/12/2024]	5799.52				
					28	Construction of Patuakhali (Payra)- Gopalganj 400 kV Transmission Line and Gopalganj 400 kV Grid Substation [01/01/2017 to 30/06/2023]	32942.4				
					29	Enhancement & Strengthening of Power Network in Eastern Region. [01/01/2018 to 30/06/2024]	58039.38				
					30	Infrastructure Development for Power Evacuation facilities of Rooppur Nuclear Power Plant [01/04/2018 to 31/12/2023]	109817.49				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projec undertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3DG laigets	3DG Indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					31	Replacement of Ashuganj Old 132kV AIS Substation by New 132kV GIS substation project [01/04/2018 to 31/12/2024]	2522.6				
					32	Southwest Transmission Grid Expansion Project [01/07/2018 to 30/06/2023]	32738.77				
					33	Baropukuria- Bogra-Kaliakoir 400kV Line Project [01/01/2019 to 30/06/2024]	40522.3				
					34	Expansion and Strengthening of Power System Network Under Chattogram Area [01/07/2019 to 30/06/2025]	15612.89				
					35	Dhaka and Western Zone Transmission Grid Expansion Project [01/10/2019 to 30/06/2025]	59499.52				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	(ies)/		Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	Estimated	Actions/Projec undertaken be tal Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Proje	ct Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	ii aiiy	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					36	Capacity Enhancement of Existing Grid Substations and Transmission Lines [01/07/2021 to 28/02/2025]	7748.6				
					37	Madunaghat - Moheskhali 765kV Transmission line project [01/04/2023 - 31/12/2029]	48847.64				
					38	Madunaghat - Bhulta 765kV Transmission Line [01/07/2025 to 31/12/2030]	55002				
					39	Transmission Infrastructure development of Southern Area of Chattogram Division and Bangabandhu Hi-Tech City at Kaliakoir. [01/07/2023- 30/06/2028]	27079.12				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	to be	ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP		Actions/Project ndertaken be tal Period (FY2026 roject Title and	ken 8 th FYP -FY2030) Estimated	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		DIVISION (S)		Column-1)	Proje	ct Title and Period	in BDT (million)		Period	Cost in BDT (million)		
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
					40	Southwest Power Transmission Grid Expansion Project for Rural Electrification [01/01/2024 to 31/12/2028]	10908.9					
					41	Transmission Grid Enhancement and Modernization Project [01/07/2025- 30/06/2030]	73536.75					
								D	istribution Proj	ect		
					42	Hundred Percent Reliable and Sustainable Electrification of Hatiya Island, Nijhum Island & Kutubdia Island [Jul 2020 to Jun 2023]	3,844	24	Development of Power Distri-bution System in Three Hilly Districts (2nd Phase) [Jul 2023 to Jun 2028]	27.973		
					43	Pre-payment Metering Project for Distribution Cumilla and Mymensingh Zones [Jul 2013 to Jun 2024]	1,652	25	Power Distribution System Develo- pment Project, Myme- nsingh Zone (2nd Phase) [Jul 2023 to Jun 2028]			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	to be	ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets ect Title and Period	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projectundertaken be ta Period (FY2026 Project Title and Period	ken 8 th FYP -FY2030) Estimated Cost in BDT	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
4	2	3	4	5		6.1	(million)	7.1	(million)	8	9
1	2	3	4	3	44	Power Distribution System Development Project, Sylhet Division [Apr 2016 to Jun 2024]	23,145	26 Power Distribution System Develo- pment Project, Cumilla Zone (2nd Phase) [Jul 2023 to Jun 2028]	7.2	0	7
					45	Power Distribution System Development Project, Mymensingh Zone [Jan 2018 to Jun 2024]	16,243	27 Underground Cable Distribution System Project at Chattogram City Corporation Area [Dec 2024 to Dec 2029]			
					46	Smart Pre- payment Metering Project in Distribution Zones of BPDB [Mar 2022 to Feb 2025]	6,193	28 Underground Cable Distribution System Project at Sylhet City Corporation Area [Dec 2024 to Dec 2029]			

SDG Targets	Co-Lead Ministry SDG Indicators Ministry Circly Targets		(Aligning with		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	Estimated		Actions/Projec ndertaken be tal Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks	
		Division (s)	Division (3)	column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	Pr	roject Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	ii aiiy	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
					47	Power Distribution System Development Project, Cumilla Zone [Jan 2018 to Jun 2025]	15,218	29	132/33/11 Kv gis Substation Constr- uction Project at Fouz- darhat and Stadium, Chatto-gram [Dec 2024 to Dec 2030]			
					48	Power Distribution System Development Project, Chattogram Zone (2nd Phase) [Jul 2018 to Jun 2025]	26,006					
					49	Modernization and Capacity Enhancement of BREB Network (Dhaka- Mymensingh Division) 01-07-2022 to 30-06-2027	61788.34					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	to be	ects/Programme (u undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets ect Title and Period	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Project undertaken be ta Period (FY2026 Project Title and Period	ken 8 th FYP FY2030) Estimated Cost in BDT	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
							(million)		(million)		
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					50	Renovation and Modernization of Existing 33/11 kV Wooden Pole Mounted Substations in BREB (Phase-I) [01-07-2022 to 30-06-2026]	6797.23				
					51	Modernization and Capacity Enhancement of BREB Network (Barishal Division) [01-07-2022 to 30-06-2026]	10122.72				
					52	Installation of 5 Lac Smart Pre- Payment Meter and Meter communication system under Rural Electrification Program. [01-01-2023 to 31-12-2025]	12861.2				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ui undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projec undertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3DG laigets	3DG IIIdicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					53	Conversion of Overhead Distribution Network into Underground Electric Distribution Network under Dhaka PBS-4 (Phase-1) [01-07-2022 to 30-06-2027]	13758.1				
					54	Modernization and Capacity Enhancement of BREB Network (Rajshahi- Rangpur Division) [01-01-2023 to 31-12-2027]	55535.3				
					55	Modernization and Capacity Enhancement of BREB Network (Chittagong- Sylhet Division) [01-01-2023 to 31-12-2027]	89976.03				
					56	Rehabilitation of BREB's risky distribution lines in public areas. [1-07-2023 to 30-06-2027]	18500				

SDG Targets SE	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Proj to be	ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Proje undertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP p-FY2030)	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		Division (s)	Division (s)	column-1)	Proje	ct Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					57	Establishment of SCADA System in 13 PBS in BREB Distribution Network. [01-07-2023 to 30-06-2026]	3800				
					58	Capacity Enhancement of Distribution Network in 13 Industrial Hub Enriched PBSs Surrounding Dhaka City under BREB. [01-07-2023 to 30-06-2027]	52580.4				
					59	Poverty Reduction & Efficiency Enhancement by using Electricity. [01-07-2023 to 30-06-2026]	500				
					60	Construction of Grid Substations and Related Transmission Source Network Under BREB [01-07-2023 to 30-06-2027]	30000				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Proj to be	ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP		Actions/Projec ndertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3.2 3 1.1.19		(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Pr	roject Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
					61	Installation of 31 Lac Smart Pre- Payment Meter under Rural Electrification Program. [01-01-2022 to 31-12-2024]	41319.9					
					62	Civil work and infrastructure renovation project (Dhaka, Chittagong, Mymensingh and Sylhet divisions). [01-07-2023 to 30-06-2027]	6500					
					63	Civil work and infrastructure renovation project (Rajshahi, Rangpur, Khulna and Barisal divisions) [.01-07-2023 to 30-06-2027]	6000	30	Expansion and Strengt- hening Electrical Distr-ibution System Through Under- ground Network in Purbachal New Town (1st Phase). [July 2025 - June 2030]			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projec undertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					64	Energy Storage System Installation with GIS for BREB's Distribution Network (Phase-I). [01-07-2023 to 30-06-2026]	1654.5	31 Install-ation of Online Distr-ibution Transformer Monitoring System in DESCO area. [July 2024 – June 2028]			
					65	Technical Assistance Project for Institutional Strengthening of Rural Electrification Program (Phase-2) [01-07-2023 to 30-06-2026]	450	32 Expansion and Strengthening of Electrical Distribution System through Underground Network in Uttara 3rd Phase under DESCO. [July 2026 - June 2030]			
					66	Replacement of overloaded distribution transformer for providing reliable electricity in RE system (G To G)	13900	33 Pilot Project on Enhancing Relia- bility and Operation Efficiency of Power			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Proje undertaken be ta Period (FY202 <i>6</i>	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
								Distribution System Through DAS & Underground Distribution Network. [2023 - 2025)]			
					67	System loss reduction by replacing 5 Million Electro- Mechanical Energy Meter with SPPM(G To G)	73230				
					68	Construction of 132/33/11 kV Underground Grid Sub-Station at Gulshan in Dhaka. [July 2018 - Dec 2023]	9,509.73		Source Of Fund: PPP (G2G Based) Project Cost: Yet to be confirmed		
					69	Supply & Installation of 3,00,000 nos. of Smart prepayment meter on Turnkey Basis in DESCO area. [July 2018 - Dec 2024]	18,57.40		Source Of Fund: ADB Project Cost: Yet to be confirmed.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Proj to be	ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Proje undertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					70	Dhaka Power System Expansion and Strengthening Project in DESCO area. [April 2022 - March 2026]	22,724.77		Source Of Fund & Cost: Yet to be confirmed		
					71	Conversion of New Tongi Grid Substation from AIS to GIS. [Sep 2022 - Feb 2024]	270.00		Source Of Fund: JICA Project Cost: Yet to be confirmed		
					72	Implementation of AMI/MDM Platform. [2023-2025]	4,000.00				
					73	Design, Development & Installation of Multi-Platform GIS based Application for the Management of Distribution Network of DESCO. [2019 - 2022]	310.00				
				7	74	Master Information Center (MIC) of DESCO on Turnkey Basis. [2020-2023]	870.00				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projec undertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					75	Expansion & Strengthening of Power System Network under DPDC Area (1st Revised) [January 17- June 24]	204684 196	Replac- ement of Existing Overhead Distribution System By Under- ground Distribution System Under DPDC Area			
					76	Construction and Augmentation of Substation, Installation of Capacitor Bank and Introduction of Smart Grid in Power System under DPDC Area [July 2020 - June 2023]	14540 477				
					77	Power Distribution System Development Project under DPDC Area (1st Revised) [January 2019- June 2024]	19548 059	Conversion of existing substations to Under- ground substations under DPDC area			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Proj to be	ects/Programme (ui undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projec undertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3DO Talgets	3DO mulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	Kemarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					78	Dhaka Underground Substation Construction Project at Kawran bazaar under DPDC Area [July 2018-Dec 2023]	9503.953				
					79	Installation of Eight Lakh and Fifty Thousand Smart Pre-payment Meters under DPDC Area (1st Revised) [July 2018-Jun 2023]	6786.383				
					81	Pre-payment Metering Project for 6 NOCS Division under DPDC (1st Revised) [July 2013 - June 2024]	1023.059				
					82	Expansion and Up gradation of Power Distribution System in West Zone Area [July16 - June 23]	16747.03				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projec undertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3DG laigets	3DG IIIulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					83	Extension & Augmentation of Power Distribution System Project in West Zone Area. [July 17 – June 24]	10933.46				
					84	Modernization of Power Distribution Smart Grid Phase-I [July 22 -Dec 26]	10672.39				
					85	Up gradation and Extension of Power Distribution System in Monpura Islands [Mar 23 -Feb 25]	Estimated: 1302.24				
					86	Installation of 100% Smart Pre-Payment Meter in WZPDCL Area [Mar 23-Feb 27]	Estimated: 14653.43				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	to be	ects/Programme (u undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets ect Title and Period	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Project undertaken be ta Period (FY2026 Project Title and Period	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					87	Underground Power Distribution System Project in West Zone Area (Phase-1) [July 23- June 27]	Estimated: 93368.93				
					88	Underground Power Distribution System in Gopalganj City [July 23- June 27]	Estimated: 22959.37				
					89	Distribution System Improvement under WZPDCL Area [July 23 - June 27]	Estimated: 25098.61				
					90	Grid Power Evacuation System Development for WZPDCL [July 23 - June 27]	To be determined after Feasibility Study				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	to be	ects/Programme (ui undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets ect Title and Period	ieve 8 th FYP		Actions/Project ndertaken be tal Period (FY2026 oject Title and Period	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
					91	Extension and Renovation Project of Distribution Line & Sub- Station of Rajshahi Division [Jan2019-Jun 2023]	10913	34	Conv-ersion of Overhead 33 KV Line of NESCO into Under- ground System. [2027- 2029]			
					92	Extension and Renovation Project of Distribution Line & Sub- Station of Rangpur Division [Jan2019-Jun 2023]	11238	35	Conversion of AIS Substation in City Area to GIS (Gas Insulated System) [2028- 2030]			
					93	Smart Prepayment Meter Installation in NESCO area of Rajshahi & Rangpur Division [01/07/2022-30/06/2025]	7126	36	Const- ruction & Upgra- dation Project of Distri- bution Lines & Sub- stations [2028- 2030]			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projec undertaken be tal Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
-		(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					94	Smart Distribution System Implementation Project in NESCO [10/07/2022- 30/06/2025]	2411				
					95	Network Infrastructure Development & Modernization of Power Distribution System in NESCO Area [01/07/2023 to 30/06/2026]	8852				
					96	Power Distribution System Strengthening Project in NESCO [01/07/2023 to 30/06/2026]	13674				
					97	Capacity Building & Manpower Development [01/07/2024-30/06/2026]	400				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	to be	ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets ect Title and Period	eve 8 th FYP		Actions/Project ndertaken be ta Period (FY2026 roject Title and Period	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	(million) 6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
1	2	3	4	5	98	Instatllation of 10 Lac Smart Prepaid Meter in NESCO Area (SMP Phase-3) [01/07/2024- 30/06/2028]	9100		7.1	7.2	6	у
				100	99	Renewable Energy and Storage System Installation [01/01/2024- 31/12/2026]	10000					
					100	Implementation of GIS-Based Management System in NESCO Area under Technical Assistance for Bangladesh Power Sector Development and capacity building (BPSDCB) Project [28/04/2021-31]	400					
					Renewab	le Energy G	enera	ation Projects				
					101	Sirajganj 2MW Wind based Power Plant [Jun2023]	221	37	Rangunia 50 MW Solar PP [Jul 2025]	5,500		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projec undertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
J		(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ct Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					102	Barishal 1 MW Solar Power Plant [Jun 2023]	94	38 Kaptai 7.6 MW Solar PP [Jul 2025]	836		
					103	Pabna 60 MW Solar Park Project under JVC: BCRECL [Jul 2022-Dec 2024]	9385	39 Barapu- kuria 20 MW Solar PP [Jul 2025]	2,200		
				104		Sirajgonj 68 MW Solar Park Project under JVC: BCRECL [Jan 2022-Jul 2024]	9385	40 Ghorashal 4 MW Solar PP [Jul 2025]	440		
				106	105	Payra 20 MW Wind Power Project Under JVC: BCRECL [Jul 2023- Dec 2025]	3807	41 Sonagazi, Feni 82.50 MW Solar Park [Jun 2026]	8,875		
					106	Padma 50 MW Solar Park Project [Jan 2024-Dec 2026]	6250	42 Rampal 260 MW Solar PP [Jun 2026]	28,600		
					107	Solar Photovoltaic Pumping for Agricultural Irrigation (Revised) 31-12-2020 to 31-12-2022	3937.49	43 Barishal 2 MW Solar project (Phase-1) [Dec 2027]	220		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	to be	ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets ct Title and Period	ieve 8 th FYP		Actions/Projec ndertaken be tal Period (FY2026 oject Title and Period	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
					108	Renewable Energy & Storage System Installation. (01/01/2024- 31/12/2026)	10000	44	Maheshkhali 160-250 MW Solar PP [Dec 2029]	17,600		
					109	Construction of 100 MW Solar Power Plant at Madarganj in Jamalpur District. [Sep 2021-Jan 2025]	15117.936	45	Gazaria 50 MW Solar PV Power Plant. [January 2023 to December 2025]			
					110	Sonagazi 50 MW Solar Power Plant [Jul 2019-June 2023]	7573.199	46	Patuakhali 10 MW Wind Power Plant. [January 2023 to December 2025]	10		
					111	Sonagazi, Feni 100 MW Solar Power Plant-1 [July 2023- June 2025]	14940.50	47	Panchagarh 30 MW Solar PV Power Plant. [July 2023 to December 2025]	11		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP		Actions/Project ndertaken be tal Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
3DO Talgets	3DG IIIulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ct Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Pr	roject Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	Kemarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
					112	Sonagazi, Feni 100 MW Solar Power Plant-2 [July 2023- June 2025]	13421.249	48	Raipura 120 MW Grid Tied Solar Power Plant (Phase-2) [January 2026-December 2027]	12		
					113	Madarganj 100 MW Solar Power Plant. [May 2021-June 2024]	12800.00	49	50 MW Grid Tied Solar Power Project at Matarbari , Cox's Bazar.	13		
					114	Training/ workshop on Renewable Energy, Battery Energy Storage System (BESS), Environment- Friendly Electric Vehicle (EV) have been arranged with the help of GIZ, USAID-BADGE and EU.		50	50 MW Grid tide Wind Power Project at Matarbari, Cox's Bazar.			
					115	In accordance with the Govt. Policy for New Connection, nearly		51	DPDC is trying to encourage its respected			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projec undertaken be tal Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
						22.01MWp roof top Solar System has been installed at consumers' premises. In accordance with the Govt. Policy for New Connection, nearly 22.01MWp roof top Solar System has been installed at consumers' premises. A total of 320 nos. of Net Meter with capacity of 3.04 MW have been installed at customers' premises. Roof top Solar System based on BOO method has been installed at Secretariat Building (50 KWp), Sheikh Russel Roller Skating Complex		consumers having large rooftop or large free space for implem- entation of OPEX/ CAPEX model solar power projects. plemen- tation of 1. BUET has already signed PPA for implem- entation of 2. Solar Project in its Campus 3. IPP based 5 MW Solar project in Dhaka University is under processing 4. Feasibility study is going on to implement			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP		Actions/Projec ndertaken be tal Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
020 (4.7)		(ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ct Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Pro	oject Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
						(200 KWp) and DPDC's own 42 nos.establishment (957.76 KWp) 20KWp Hybrid Solar Charging Station has been installed at Siddhirganj, Narayangonj. At present, solar energy is being exported to distribution network of DPDC from this establishment through Net Meter.			solar project in Sayedabad Water Treatment Plant 5. 4.Ministry of land has already taken initiatives to install Solar System inrooftop of different office buildings as OPEX Model.			
									Private Sec	tor		
					116	Gaibandha 200 MW Solar Park (Teesta Solar Limited) [Feb 2023] [Under Test Run]	22,000	52	Aminbazar (Dhaka North City Corporation) 42.50 MW (Net) Waste- to-Energy Power Generation Project [Dec 2025] [Under Constr- uction]			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP		Actions/Projec ndertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	Pr	oject Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2		7.1	7.2	8	9
					117	Tetulia, Panchagarh 30 MW Solar Park [Jun 2023] [Under Construction]	3,300	53	Chandpur 50 MW Wind Power Plant [Dec 2025] [Under Tendering Stage]	6,500		
					118	Jamalpur 852 kW Rooftop Solar Project on 23 Gov. Buildings in Jamalpur district (8237.35 square meter area) [Nov 2023] [Lol issued]	94	54	Dhaka South City Corporation 40-45 MW Waste to-Energy Power Generation Project [Dec 2026] [Under Planning]	40,500		
					119	Patgram, Lalmonirhat 5 MW Solar Power Plant [Dec 2023] [Under Construction]	550	55	Sheikh Ahmed Dalmook Al Maktoum, UAE 100 MW Solar PP [Jun 2030] [Under Planning]	11,000		
					120	Gowainghat, Sylhet 5 MW Solar Power Plant [Dec 2023] [Under Construction]	550					

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	to be	ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets ect Title and Period	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projectundertaken be ta Period (FY2026 Project Title and Period	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					121	Dhormopasha, Sunamganj 32 MW Solar Power Plant [Dec 2023] [Under Construction]	3,520				
					122	Bera, Pabna 3.77 MW Solar Power Plant [Dec 2023] [Under Construction]	415				
					123	Pabna 100 MW Solar Power Plant [Dec 2023] [Under Construction]	11,000				
					124	Dimla, Nilfamari 50 MW Solar Power Plant [Dec 2023] [Lol issued]	5,500				
					125	Debiganj, Panchagarh 20 MW Solar Park [Dec 2023] [Lol issued]	2,200				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Goals/Targ		ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projecundertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP FY2030) Estimated	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		DIVISION (3)		column 17	Proje	ct Title and Period	in BDT (million)	Period	Cost in BDT (million)		
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					126	Soydabad, Sirajganj Sadar, Sirajganj 68 MW Solar Park (BCRECL: JV of NWPGCL and CMC, China) [Dec 2023] [Under Construction]	7,480				
					127	Cox's Bazar 60 MW Wind based Power Plant [Dec 2023] [Under Construction]	7,800				
					128	Moulovibazar, Sylhet 10 MW Solar Power Plant [Jun 2024] [Lol issued]	1,100				
					129	Panchagarh 50 MW Solar Park [Jun 2024] [Lol issued]	5,500				
					130	Baraiyarhat, Chattogram 50 MW Solar Power Plant [Jun 2024] [Lol issued]	5,500				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	undertaken be taken 8th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)		Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ect Title and Period	Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					131	Terokhada, Khulna 50 MW (AC) grid-tied Solar PV Power Plant [Jun 2024] [Lol issued]	5500				
					132	Chuadanga 50 MW Solar Power Plant [Jun 2024] [Lol issued]	5,500				
					133	Pabna grid-tied 64.55 MW Solar PV Power Plant (BCRECL) [Jun 2024] [Lol issued]	7,101				
					134	Madarganj 100 MW Solar Power Plant at Kaijer Char, Madarganj, Jamalpur [Jun 2024] [Lol issued]	11,000				
					135	Netrokona 50 MW Solar Power Plant [Jun 2024] [Under Tendering Stage]	5,500				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to ach Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projec undertaken be ta Period (FY2026	ken 8 th FYP	Policy/ Strategy Formulation/ updating of,	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Proje	ct Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	if any	
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					136	Mongla, Bagerhat 55 MW Wind Power Plant [Sep 2024] [Under Construction]	7,150				
					137	Narayanganj City Corporation 6 MW Waste-to Energy Power Generation Project [Dec 2024] [Under Construction]	5,400				
					138	Sonagazi, Feni 30 MW Wind Power Plant [Dec 2024] [Lol issued]	3,900				
					139	Ishwardi, Pabna 70 MW Solar PP [Dec 2024] [Lol issued]	7,700				
					140	Muktagachha, Mymensingh 50 MW Solar PP [Dec 2024] [Lol issued]	5,500				

SDC Towarts	SDC ladiation	Lead/ Co-Lead	Associate Ministry	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG		ects/Programme (ur undertaken) to achi Goals/Targets	ieve 8 th FYP	Actions/Projects to be undertaken be taken 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)		Policy/ Strategy Formulation/	Remarks
SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	(ies)/ Division (s)	Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period		Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	Project Title and Period	Estimated Cost in BDT (million)	updating of, if any	nemano
1	2	3	4	5		6.1	6.2	7.1	7.2	8	9
					141	Inani, Cox's Bazar 50 MW Wind Power Plant [Dec 2024] [Under Tendering Stage]	6,500				
					142	Payra 50 MW Wind Power Plant [Jun 2025] [Under Planning]	6,500				

MINISTRY OF INDUSTRIES (MoInd)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
9.2 Promote inclusive and sustainable industry-	9.2.1Manu- facturing value added as a proportion of	MoInd	FD, GED, MoC, BB, SID, MoE, ICTD,		1. BSCIC Industrial Park, Sirajganj (3rd Revised) (July 2010- June2023)	7192.15	BSCIC Industrial Park, Habiganj (july 2027- june 2030)		
alization and, by 2030, significantly raise industry's share of employment	GDP and per capita		МоТЈ		2. Poverty Reduction through Inclusive & Sustainable Markets (PRISM) (Jan 2015-Dec 2024)	3249.00	BSCIC Industrial Park, Bagerhat (July 2027- June 2030)		
and gross domestic product, in line with				2.8.4, 2.8.5, 4.2.5, 5.2.2	3. BSCIC Industrial Park, Tangail (1st Revised) (July2015- June 2023)	2957.50			
national circum- stances, and double its share in least					4. BSCIC Plastic Industrial Estate (2nd Revised) (July 2015- Dec 2022)	4280.00	BSCIC Pakundia- Hossainpur Industrial Park, Kishoreganj (Jan 2025-Dec 2028)	National Industrial Policy 2022	
developed countries					5. BSCIC Printing Industrial Estate (Jan2016-Dec 2024)	2645.50	BSCIC Stone Crushing Industrial Park-1, Sylhet (Jan 2025-Dec 2028)		
						BSCIC Chemical Industrial Park, Dohar, Dhaka (July 2026-June 2029)			
					6. BSCIC Industrial Estate, Raozan(1st Revised) (July 2016- June 2023)	936.60	BSCIC Industrial Park, Rangpur (July 2026- June 2029)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					7. Development of undeveloped areas of Barishal BSCIC Industrial Estate and Repair & Reconstruction of infrastructure of Developed areas(1st Revised) (Jan 2017- Dec 2022)	715.40			
				2.8.4, 2.8.5, 4.2.5, 5.2.2	8. BSCIC Chemical Industrial Park, Munshiganj(2nd Revised)(July 2018- June 2024)	14548.00			
					9. Repair and Reconstruction of 8 BSCIC Industrial Estates (Jan 2020-June 2022)	727.60			
					10. BSCIC Food Processing Industrial estate, Thakurgaon (July 2021-June 2024)	986.10		National Industrial Policy 2022	
				Stimilate labor- intensive and export-oriented manufacturing-led growth	11. 'Establishment of Disposable Razor Blade Plant and Modernization of Existing Plant' Oct'2018-Jun'2024)	377.0			
				Strengthen the modern services sector	-	-	'Dhaka Steel Works Ltd. Modernization' project (Jul'2025- Jun'2029		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	,	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					12. Conversion of Wet process to dry process at Chhatak Cement Company Ltd (CCCL). (January 2016 to March 2023)	8901.072	Installation of a new Pulp Mill providing Paper Grade Pulp & Viscose near to Payra Sea Port		
					13. Ghorasal Polash Urea Fertilizer Project (GPUFP) (January 2018 to June 2024)	155002.09	Installation of a new A to Z Fertilizer Factory near to Payra Sea Port		
					14. Construction of 13 (Thirteen) Nos. Buffer Godowns in different districts of the Country for Facilitating preservation and distribution of Fertilizer by GoB financing. (January 2017 to June 2021)	5453.329	Installation of a new Cement Complex Near to Payra Sea Port		
					15. Construction of 34 (Thirty-Four) Nos. Buffer Godowns in different districts of the country for Facilitating preservation and distribution of Fertilizer by GoB financing. (September 2019 to June 2025)	19830.396	Installation of a New Chlor-Alkali & Chlorine related Basic Chemical. Complex near to Payra Sea Port by Joint Venture / PPP/ADP.	National Industrial Policy 2022	
					16. Setting Up of Urea Formaldehyde -85 (UF-85) Plant in the premises of Shahjalal Fertilizer Company Ltd, Fenchugonj, Sylhet (January 2022-December 2023)	7243.012	Installation of a Agro Based Food Processing Complex near to Sea Port by Joint Venture / PPP/ADP		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Creating good jobs for the large pool of under-employed and new labour force entrants by increasing the share of employment in the manufacturing sector from 15 percent to 20 percent.	17. Strengthening Bangladesh Institute of Management	1,558.60			
				1.7.2 (Education and training) 2.8.4 (Job creation)	18. Extension of BITAC for Self-Employment and Poverty Alleviation (SEPA) through hands on technical training highlighting women Phase-2 (October 2020 to September 2025)	1231.75		National Industrial Policy 2022	
				1.7.2 (Education and training)	19. "Establishment of 6 (six) BITAC centers at Gopalganj, Sunamganj, Barisal, Rangpur, Jamalpur and Jessore districts" (January 2022 To September 2026)	11326.10		National Industrial Policy 2022	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	,	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				(a) Enacting of appropriate laws and regulations including standards introduction of proper monitoring systems through inspection, Testing, Certification for ensuring food safety and enforcement services can be made effective. (b) Implementation of regulations also requires quality food testing facilities. (c) There should also be central food testing facilities at least in every divisional city. Institutions particularly those with various mandates on food safety should be allocated adequate budgetary provisions for their activities.	20. Establishment & Modernization of BSTI Regional Offices at Chittagong & Khulna (July 2015-June 2023).	2829.10	National Industrial Policy 2022		
				(c) There should also be central food testing facilities at least in every divisional city. I			৪৩ জেলায় বিএসটিআই'র জেলা কার্যালয় স্থাপন		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				nstitutions particularly those with various mandates on food safety should be allocated adequate budgetary provisions for their activities.				National Industrial Policy 2022	
9.3 Increase the access of small-scale industrial and other enterprises, in particular in developing countries, to financial services, including affordable credit, and their integration into value chains and markets	9.3.1 Proportion of small-scale industries in total industry value added				২১. ন্যাশনাল প্রোডাকটিভিটি অর্গানাইজেশন (এনপিও) এর জনবলের সক্ষমতা বৃদ্ধি এবং দেশব্যাপী উৎপাদনশীলতা বিষয় অবহিতকরণ, (০১.০১২০২০- ৩১.১২.২০২২)	100.196			
9.4 By 2030, upgrade infrastructure and retrofit industries to	9.4.1 CO2 emission per unit of value added			Strengthen the modern services sector	22. 'Construction of Chemical Warehouse' at Tongi, Gazipur (Jul'2019- Dec'2023)	917.446			
make them sustainable, with increased resource-use efficiency and greater				Stimilate labor- intensive and export-oriented manufacturing-led growth	-	-	Setting up environment friendly ship recycling industry		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
adoption of clean and environ- mentally				Strengthen the modern services sector	-	-	Setting up of an international standard shipbuilding factory at Patuakhali.		
sound technologies and industrial processes, with all countries							Installation of a Cosmetic Complex near Payra Sea Port by Joint Venture / PPP/ ADP.		
taking action in accordance with their respective							Installation of an API Complex near Payra Sea Port by Joint Venture / PPP/ADP.		
capabilities							Installation of a New Chlor-Alkali & Chlorine related Basic Chemical Complex near Payra Sea Port by Joint Venture/PPP/ADP	National Industrial Policy 2022	
					23. Construction of office building for national productivity organization (NPO)	659.292			
					24. BMRE of Carew & Co. (Bangladesh) Limited (1st Revised) (July 2012-June 2023)				
12.4 By 2020, achieve the environm- entally sound management of chemicals and all wastes throughout their life cycle, in	12.4.1 Number of parties to international multilateral environmental agreements on hazardous waste, and other	MoEFCC	LGD, MoA, MoInd, HSD, MEFWD, MoTJ, MoFA		25. Establishment of Effluent Treatment Plant in 14 Sugar mills (July 2018 to March 2022)	451.031		National Industrial Policy 2022	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
accordance with agreed international frameworks, and significantly reduce their release to air, water and	chemicals that meet their commitments and obligations in transmitting information as required by each relevant								
soil in order to minimize their adverse impacts on human health and the environment	agreement								

MINISTRY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY (MoST)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period 6.1	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
9.5 Enhance scientific research, upgrade the technological capabilities of industrial sectors in all countries, in particular developing countries, including, by 2030, encouraging innovation and substantially increasing the number of research and development workers per 1 million people and public and private research and development spending	9.5.1 Research and development expenditure as a proportion of GDP	Lead: MoST Co-Lead: MoA	MoE; MoInd; MoFL; SID; ICTD; Prog.Div.	Allocate adequate resources to continue expansion of existing infrastructure for ICT growth, science and technology and research and development. Adopt a grant program to facilitate advanced research in all high priority fields, but especially in science and technology. Provide funding for R&D in ICT and Science and Technology.	1. Establishment of Institute of Nuclear Medicine and Allied Sciences (INMAS) at 8 Medical Collage Hospital Campuses in the country (July 2017-June 2023) 2. Establishment of Calibration and Quality Control Facilities for Radiotherapy, Diagnostic Radiology and Neutron (July 2018-June 2023) 3. Establishment of Cyclotron & PET-CT at Institute of Nuclear Medicine & Allied Sciences (INMAS) Mymensingh & Chattogram and Cyclotron Facilities at Institute of Nuclear Medical Physics (INMP), Savar (July 2018-June 2023) 4. Balancing, Modernization, Refurbishment and Extension (BMRE) of Safety Systems of the 3 MW TRIGA Mark-II Research Reactor Facility at AERE, Savar, Dhaka (July 2018-June 2024)	6222.8 485.7 7030.0	1. Establishment of Institute of Nuclear Medicine and Allied Sciences (INMAS) at 4 Medical Collage Hospital Campuses in the country. 2. Establishment of Genome Sequencing Facilities at NINMAS, Dhaka and INMAS, Chittagong. 3. Capacity Building and Strengthening of Atomic Energy Centre, Chattogram.	1. Policy for Managing of National Gene Bank. 2. Bangladesh Oceanographic Research Institute (BORI) Higher Education Policy, 2023 3. Bangladesh Oceanographic Research Institute (BORI) Research Policy, 2023	Bangl- adesh Atomic Energy Comm- ission will imple- ment

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1 5. Strengthening of existing gamma source of Bangladesh Atomic Energy Commission (January 2021-June 2023)	6.2 467.0	7	8	9
	9.5.2 Researchers (in full-time equivalent) per million inhabitants	Lead: MoST Co-Lead: MoA	MoE; MoInd; MoFL; SID; ICTD; Prog.Div.		1. Modernization and Strengthening of Services and Research Facilities to Tissue Banking and Biomaterial Research (July 2021-June 2025)	1738.0			
					2. Establishment of Institute of Nanotechnology (July 2022-December 2025)	3891.2			
					3. Establishment of Institute of Bioequivalence Studies and Pharmaceutical Sciences (July 2017- June 2023)	1063.2	Establishment of BCSIR Loboratories, Gopalganj. Strengthening the research and		Bangl- adesh Council of Scientific and
					4. Augmentation of Chemical Metrology Infrastructure (January 2018-December 2022)		development activities of existing government agency (BCSIR) to improve		Industrial Research will imple-
					5. stablishment of Hydrogen Energy laboratory (October 2018-December 2022)		the leather sector for the development of Bangladesh. 3. Upswing the Energy		ment
					6. stablishment of Research Facilities on Processing of Safe and Healthy Dry Fish and Indoor Farming at BCSIR Centre in Dhaka and Chattogram (April 2019-December 2023)		Research Facilities of BCSIR 4. Strengthening Industrial Biology Laboratory at BCSIR.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					7. Augmentation of Technical Competency for Food Product Processing Research of IFST (April 2021-March 2024)	484.9			
					8. Establishment of National Gene Bank (March 2018-June 2024)	5040.0	Establishment of Biotechnolgy Incubator.		National Institue of Biotec- hnology
					9. Establishment of Next Generation Sequencing and Analyics (July 2021- June 2023)	448.0			will imple- ment
					10. Establishment of advanced laboratory facilities for transgenic and space research (July 2021-June 2023)	302.5			
					11. Bangladesh Oceanographic Research Institute (2nd Phase) (April 2022-March 2025)	4439.4	Establishment of Marine Aquirium.		Bangla- desh Oceano- graphic Research Institute will imple- ment.

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tal Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
9.b Support domestic technology development, research and innovation in	9.b.1 Proportion of medium and high-tech industry value added in total value added	Lead: ICTD Co-Lead: MoST	BD; ERD; LGD; MoA; MoHPW; MoInd; MoR;		1. Establishment of Institute of Bioequivalence Studies and Pharmaceutical Sciences (July 2017- June 2023)	1063.2	Establishment of BCSIR Loboratories, Gopalganj. Strengthening the research and		Bangla- desh Council of Scientific and
developing countries, including by ensuring a conducive policy			MoS; PID; RTHD; MoInd MoTJ; SID		2. Augmentation of Chemical Metrology Infrastructure (January 2018-December 2022)	1342.5	development activities of existing government agency (BCSIR) to improve the leather sector for the development of		Indus- trial Research will imple- ment
environment for, inter alia, industrial diversification and value					3. Establishment of Hydrogen Energy laboratory (October 2018-December 2022)	543.5	Bangladesh. 3. Upswing the Energy Research Facilities of BCSIR		ment
addition to commodities					4. Establishment of Research Facilities on Processing of Safe and Healthy Dry Fish and Indoor Farming at BCSIR Centre in Dhaka and Chattogram (April 2019-December 2023)	890.0	4. Strengthening Industrial Biology Laboratory at BCSIR.		
					5. Augmentation of Technical Competency for Food Product Processing Research of IFST (April 2021-March 2024)	484.9			
14.a Increase scientific knowledge, develop research capacity and transfer marine	14.a.1 Proportion of total research budget allocated to research in the field of marine technology	Lead: MoST Co-Lead: MoS	MoD; SHED; TMED; MoFL; MoFA; PSD; FD		Bangladesh Oceanographic Research Institute (2nd Phase) (April 2022-March 2025)	4439.4	Establishment of Marine Aquirium.		Bangla- desh Oceano- graphic Research Institute will imple- ment.

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
technology, taking into account the Intergove-rnmental Oceanographic Commission Criteria and Guidelines on the Transfer of Marine Technology, in order to improve ocean health and to enhance the contribution of marine biodiversity to the development of developing countries, in particular small island developing States and least developed countries.									

[N: B:- MoST was lead ministry for Target 17.6. But under this target 17.6 indicator 17.6.1 (Number of Science and Technology Co-operation) had been dropped and replaced by indicator 17.6.1 (Fixed Internet broadband subscriptions). Now Lead Ministry should be Post and Telecommunication Division instead of MoST (Ref: Revised Monitoring and Evaluation Framework Book, April 2020; Page: 115].

MINISTRY OF CIVIL AVIATION AND TOURISM (MoCAT)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (unde undertaken) to achie FYP Goals/Targe	eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	maleators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
8.9 By 2030, devise and implement policies to promote sustainable tourism that creates jobs and promotes local culture and products	8.9.1 Tourism directs GDP as a proportion of total GDP and in growth Rate. 8.9.2 No. of jobs in sustainable tourism industries as a proportion of total jobs and growth rate of jobs by sex.	Lead Ministry: MoCAT	* MoCAT * MoCHT * MoFECC * BFID * BBS * BTB * LGED * MoC * MoIT * MoL * MoF * Mol * MoLS * Mo Fisheries * Chambers of Commerce * BEZA	1. Establishing at least 3 premium shopping outlets that meet international standards in the cities of Dhaka, Chottogram and Sylhet. 2. Developing an eco-nature integrated resorts near Sundarbans. 3. Promoting the archaeological sites. 4. Establishing eco-parks in Chottogram and Sylhet. 5. Increase and focused marketing: Devise and ensure the right level of marketing support in the priority markets	On- going: 1. Creation of Tourism Facilities at Parki, Chattogram. (July 2017- June 2023) 2. Development of some places of Tourist Attractions in country during observance of Tourism Year. (January 2017-June 2023) 3. Capacity Building & Extension of NHTTI and Reconstruction of Parjatan Motel Sonamasjid. 4. Construction of Tourism Centre at Hatiya and NijuhmDwip, Noakhali. (March 2028-June 2023) 5. Construction of Tourism Centre at adjacent area of Sheikh Hasina Bridge of Mohananda, Chapainababgan. (July 2028-June 2023) 6. Construction of Tourism Centre at Panchagarh. (July 2018-December 2024) 7. Creation of Tourism Facilities at Durgasagor, Barishal (July 2018-June 2023)	712.55 536.22 436.00 496.10 403.83	 1.Promoting Bangladesh as best tourist destination/hub. 2. Establishment of Exclusive Tourist Zone. 3. Attract tourists by creating one stop service; creating health care and banking facilities in significant tourist spots. 4. Operational Maintenance of facilities of Bangladesh Parjatan Corporation. 5. Creation of Tourism Facilities at nearest to Payra Deep Sea port and the adjacent areas. 6. Establishment of Tourism Resort at Moheshkhali. 7. Establishment of Tourism Resort at Sabrang. 8. Creation of Tourism Facilities as well as human resource training centre (as required) in each district town phase by phase. 	1. Up-gradation Bangladesh Tourism Protected areas and special tourism zone Act- 2010 2. Framing of Training Policy for Human Resource Development of NHTTI, BPC. 3. Framing policy for Eco and sustainable Tourism Develo- pment. 4Develop guideline and module on CBT, Tour Operator, Tour Guide, and Street food vendor. 5. Formu-lation of service standard in Tourism and Hospitality industry.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (unde undertaken) to achi FYP Goals/Targe	eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	illuicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				6. Ensure an adequate supply of qualified human capital: Introduce measures to address issues pertaining to the supply and quality of workforce in the tourism industry. 7. Improve the tourism environment: 8. Improve offerings and accessibility for key tourism enablers (such as taxi services, restaurants, hotels and resorts), access to funding security and regulations as well as improving the service quality of front-line staff.	8. Feasibility Study for Establishment of Tourism Zone with Sheikh Hasina Tower at Khurushkul, Cox's Bazar. (Sep 2020-December 2022) 9. Procurement of Tourist coaches for conducting tour at tourist attraction areas around the country. (November 2020-June 2023) 10. Promoting Responsible Tourism to Develop Climate Resilient Tourism Industry. 11.Establishtment of watch tower at Cox's Bazar Sea beach. 12.Strengthen beach management committee and Installing high standard wash block. 13.Strengthening beach security. 14.Quick implementation of exclusive tourist Zone. 15. Opening of 5 Sky Catering Outlets. To be undertaken to achieve 8th FYP Goals/Targets (Page No. 270) 1. Preparation of Tourism Recovery plan due to COVID-19.	25.50 271.80 10.00 271.80	9. Establishing Bandarban District as a Tourist Hub. 10. Introduction of ocen cruise from Kolatoly sea beach to suitable destination. 11. Procurement of Sea Cruise Ship for Conducting Coastal Tourism. 12. Establishment of Marine Aquarium at Cox's Bazar.	6. Policy guideline for the creation of amenities and facilities in tourism attraction. 7.Ocen cruise policy development.	

SDG Targets	Targets Indicators Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (unde undertaken) to achie FYP Goals/Targe	eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks		
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				9. Rollout of visa facilitation services: 10. Ensure that tourists from target markets have easy visa procedures including online 48 to 72 hours approvals and visa o arrival facilities. 11. For income generating to local people to be encouraged ecotourism and community based tourism 12. Substantial investments in education and tourism infrastructure	 Establish Bangabandu Sheik MujiburRahman International Institute of tourism and hospitality. Promoting local culture through Rickshaw and Tourist coach. Undertaking integrated Marketing programs to attract tourists. Developing Amenities and facilities at tourist attractions. Establishment of 5-Star Hotel at Motel Prabal Compound, Cox's Bazar. On the Occasion of Mujib Year Establishment of Standard Modern Youth Hotel with Training Institute and shopping mall at Laboni Compound, Cox's Bazar. Modernization & Expansion of Hotel Shaibal& Hotel Upal of Cox's Bazar on the Occation of Mujib Year. Modernization and Capacity Building of Existing Infrastructurs of Bangladesh Parjatan Corporation on the Occation of Mujib Year. 				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (unde undertaken) to achie FYP Goals/Targe	eve 8 th ets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				13.Preparation of short -term, mid-term and long-term Tourism Master plans for the country for guiding tourism development around the country. 14.Adopt a proper strategy and policies to address inadequacy of domestic air connectivity combined with heavily congested land transport to boost growth of the tourism industry.	 10. Construction of Tourism Centre at Khaliajuri and Birishiri, Netrokona. 11. Creation of tourism facilities with shopping mall at different tourist attraction places of Sylhet Division. Public Private Partnership (PPP) Projects: 1.Development of Tourism Resort and Entertainment Village at Parjatan Holiday Complex at Cox's Bazar 2. Establishment of a 5-Star Hotel & Others Facilities at existing Motel Sylhet Compound of BPC at Sylhet. 3. Establishment of International Standard Tourism Complex at Existing Motel Upal Compound of BPC at Cox's Bazar. 4. Establishment of 3Star Standard Hotel at Mongla, Bagerhat. 5. Establishment of International Standard Hotel cum Training Centre on Existing Land of BPC at Muzgunni. 				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (unde undertaken) to achie FYP Goals/Targe Project Title and Period	eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
	_	Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	•	(Million)	,	_	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
9.1 Develop quality, reliable, sustainable and resilient infrastructure, including regional and trans border infrastructure, to support economic development and human wellbeing, with a focus on affordable and equitable access for all	9.1.2 Passenger and freight volumes by mode of transp- ortation	RTHD	BD, MoHFW, MoR, MoH, SID, PID, LGD, EMRD, MoCAT, MoDMR, MoFA, PMO, BEZA (PPA)	i. Enhancement of passenger & cargo handling capacity of existing airports.	1. Development of Coxsbazar Airport (Phase- I) (Oct 2009-Dec 2022) 2. Construction of an International Passenger Terminal Building at Coxsbazar Airport. (Janu 2017- Dec 2021) 3. HazratShahjalal International Airport Expansion Project. (July 2016-June 2025) 4. Strengthening of Existing Runway & Taxiway at Shah Amanat International Airport (SAIA), Chattogram. (January 2018-Dec 2022) 5. Construction of connecting taxiway and parallel taxiway (partial) at Cox'sbazar Airport. (July 2020-December 2021) 6. Construction of General Aviation Hangar, Hangar Apron & Apron North side of fire station at Hazrat Shahjalal International Airport. (Janu 2017-June 2023)	20156.46 2778.88 213990.63 5405.20 4519.77	 Construction of Terminal Building, Cargo Village, Apron and allied Infrastructure at Cox's Bazar Airport. HazratShahjalal International Airport, Dhaka Expansion Project (Phase-II). Extension of Cargo Building atShah Amanat International Airport (SAIA), Chattogram. Construction of Parallel Taxiway at Shah Amanat International Airport (SAIA), Chattogram. 		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (unde undertaken) to achi FYP Goals/Targe	eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	illuicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					7. Installation of RADAR including CNS-ATM (Communication, Navigation and Surveillance-Air Traffic Management) System at HSIA. (July 2021-June 2024)	2500.00			
					8.Strengthening of Existing Runway & Taxiway at Osmani International Airport. (January 2017- Dec 2023)	4308.02			
					9.Construction passenger Terminal including Boarding Brige at Shah Amanat International Airport (SAIA), Chattogram (January 2023-June 2025)	7301.4			
					10.Extension of Cargo Building at Shah Amanat International Airport (SAIA), Chattogram (July 2023-June 2025)				
12.b Develop and implement tools to monitor sustainable development impacts for sustainable tourism	12.b.1 Number of sustainable tourism strategies or policies and implemented action plans with agreed monitoring and evaluation tools.	Lead Ministry: MoCAT	* MoCHT * MoFECC * BBS * BTB * SB	1.Development of statistics system of Tourist Arrivals in Bangladesh,	 Preparation of Tourism Master Plan of Bangladesh. Establishment of Tourism Satellite Account (TSA). Develop sustainable tourism strategy. Create guidance manual for ecotourism. Conducting research to develop tools to monitor sustainable tourism. 		 Developing incentives for sustainable tourism activities (Customs duty exemption and preferential financing for clean technologies). Monitor the environmental aspects of St' Martin Island. Formulation of policy for controlled tourism. 	1. Policy guideline for promoting private sector investment in tourism sector. 2. Policy for developing tourist facilities in CHT.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (unde undertaken) to achie FYP Goals/Targe	eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
that creates jobs and promotes local culture and products				* Million additional jobs will be available during 8th FYP through tourism human resource training Centre. * Improve the incentive policies for boosting private investment in services.	 Develop Monitoring framework. Economic and environmental impact analysis. Proper implementation of Bangladesh Tourism zone special protected area act-2010. Development and periodic maintenance of web portal and mobile apps for Tourism satellite account. Preservation of cultural heritage while developing tourist facilities. To develop community-based tourism initiatives. To prepare a data base in each district who are providing community tourism. Promotion of environmental certification and awards of excellence. Preparation of SoP to administer tourism industry during COVID-19 			3. Policy for TSA. 4. Policy to regulate CBT in Bangladesh. In Bangladesh. In Bangladesh. In Bangladesh. In Bangladesh.	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (unde undertaken) to achi FYP Goals/Targe	eve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					16.Feasibility study on beaches and offshore islands; Cox's Bazar, Kuakata, Saint Martin's Island, Sonadia, Maheshkhali, Sandwip, Char Kukri Murki, Hatia, NijhumDwip, Sonar Char and the coastal areas of Bangladesh. 17. Detailed Feasibility Study for Construction of Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujib International Airport.				
14.7 By 2030, increase the economic benefits to Small Island developing States and least developed countries from the sustainable use of marine resources, including through sustainable management of fisheries, aquaculture and tourism	Sustainable tourism development in small island developing States including least developed countries according to GDP percentage.	Lead Ministry: MoFL	LGD, MoCAT, SID	1. Development of a strait Riviera linking Teknaf to Sundarbans.	•		Establishment of Dolphin shows Stadium. Introducing Island tourism.	Preparation of Short term, mid-term and long term planning on Blue economy of Bangladesh.	

MINISTRY OF HOUSING AND PUBLIC WORKS (MoHPW)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (u be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Target 11.1: Safe and affordable housing;	11.1.1. proportion of urban population living in slums, informal settlements or inadequate housing;	Lead: MoHPW;	LJD; LPAD; LGD; SID	Providing housing for all including the shelter less and implementing the goals and objectives of the Housing Policy through construction of residential flats, and plots. (p-556) (Nos of Flats) Planned	1. Construction of 672 nos residential flats in 8 nos 15-storied buildings for government officials at Narayanganj Aliganj. Implementation period: January/2016 to June/2023 2. Construction of 288 nos residential flats for	4024.3 3038.4	1. Project for construction of high-rise and green residential infrastructure for government officials (at Bailey Damp, Eskaton Officers Quarters, Tejgaon Industrial Area, Zone-C and Zone-D of Azimpur Colony, Shere-Bangla Nagar). 2. Project for construction of high-rise		Projects proposed by PWD (Arch. Design by DoA)
				urbanization, proper use of land and development. (Page 558)	government officials (Directorate of Public Works and Architecture) at Jigatola, Dhaka. (6 nos 13-storied buildings) Implementation period: September/2017 to June/2023		and green infrastructure (quarters and ancillary etc.) to accommodate government officials/ employees at district level		
					3. Construction of multi- storied residential flats for government officials and employees at Mirpur Paikpara, Dhaka. (25 nos 13-storied buildings) Implementation period: October /2019 to October /2023	10884.5	3) Construction of District Dormitory for male and female.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	maleucoro	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					4. Construction of multi-storied residential flats for government officials within Azimpur Government Colony, Dhaka [Zone-A]. (15 nos 20-storied buildings.) Implementation period: January/2019 to December/2023	19218			
					5. Construction of 398 nos government residential flats in 20 nos abandoned houses at Gulshan, Dhanmondi and Mohammadpur in Dhaka city (20 nos buildings with 8th to 13th floor) (revised 311 flats) Implementation period: July/2016 to June/2023	3585.3			
					6. Construction of government residential flats and dormitory buildings in abandoned houses in Chittagong city. (15 nos buildings with different floors) Implementation period: February/2017 to June/2023	4766.1			
					7. Construction of residential flats for government officials/ employees in 36 nos abandoned houses of Chittagong. (Different Storey) Implementation Period: September/2018 to June/20	11318.6			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	Division (s)	(s) 4	column-1)	6.1	(Million) 6.2	7	8	9
1	2	3	4	3	8. Construction of 533 Nos Rental Residential Flat for Squatters at Section-11, Mirpur, Dhaka. (October 2017-December 2021) Physical Progress: 100%	1487.785	4. Construction of 14 (fourteen) Storied Residential Flat Building for Low- and Middle- Income Group People at Chotobongram Housing Estate, Rajshahi.	0	Projects proposed by NHA
					9. Construction of 14th Storied 10 Nos Residential Flat Building at Section-09 Mirpur, Dhaka (Shawpnonagar 1st Phase). (March 2015-December 2021) Physical Progress: 100%	6989.157	5. Construction of 14 (fourteen) Storied Residential Flat Building for Low- and Middle- Income Group People at Rangpur City under Dinajpur Division, National Housing Authority.		
					10. Construction of 14th Storied 15 Nos Residential Flat Building at Section-09 Mirpur, Dhaka (Shawpnonagar 2nd Phase). (January 2017-June 2023) Physical Progress: 92%	10627.116	6. Construction of 14 (fourteen) Residential Flat Building (GrihoSpondon) for Low- and Middle- Income Group People at Section-16, Mirpur, Dhaka Under H&S Division, National Housing Authority.		
					11. Construction of 88 Nos. Residential Flat Building for Govt. Employees at Lalmatia Housing Estate, Dhaka (January 2017-December 2022) Physical Progress: 88.50%	918.037	7. Construction of 2 Nos 14 (fourteen) Storied Residential Flat Building at Section-2, Mirpur, Dhaka for Own Employees of National Housing Authority.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	illuicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					12. Construction of 54 Nos. Residential Flat Building for Sale to the Staff of National Housing Authority at Lalmatia Housing Estate. (January 2017-December 2022) Physical Progress: 96%	235.709	8. Construction of 1 No 14 (fourteen)Storied Residential Flat Building at Section-2, Mirpur, Dhaka for Own Officers of National Housing Authority.		
					13. Construction of Residential Flats at Asad Avenue (Grihayon Konokchapa) and at Sat Masjid Road (Grihayon Dolonchapa), Mohammadpur, Dhaka. (March 2021-December 2024) Physical Progress: 01%	4691.911	9. Construction of Rental Residential Building at Section-11, Mirpur, Dhaka for Slum Dwellers under National Housing Authority.		
					14. Construction of Residential Flats at Asad Avenue (Grihayon Konokchapa) and at Sat Masjid Road (Grihayon Dolonchapa), Mohammadpur, Dhaka. (March 2021-December 2024) Physical Progress: 01%	4691.911	10. Construction of Rental Residential Building at Section-11, Mirpur, Dhaka for Slum Dwellers under National Housing Authority.		
					15. Construction of 520 Nos Residential Flat Building for Govt./ Semi-Govt. Employees at Section-15, Mirpur, Dhaka (July 2011-Jun 2023) Physical Progress: 90%	3766.861	11. Construction of Satellite Town at Savar, Dhaka for Low- and Middle-Income Group People under National Housing Authority.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	illulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					16. Construction of Residential Flat Building for Middle- and Low- income Group People at Section-16, Mirpur, Dhaka (GrihoSochona). (January 017-December 2023) Physical Progress: 40%	5462.551	12. Construction of Satellite Town at Bongshi Dhamrai Upazilla, Dhaka for Low- and Middle- Income Group People under National Housing Authority.		
					17. Construction of Residential Flat Building at Abandoned House at Dhanmondi and Mohammapur, Dhaka. (Grihayon Dhanmondi) (June 2018-June 2024) Physical Progress: 04%	2479.36	13. Construction of Satellite Town at Eshamoti Sirajdikhan Upazilla, Munshiganj for Low- and Middle- Income Group People under National Housing Authority.		
					18. Construction of 10 Storied Residential Flat Building at Firojsha & Halishahor Housing Estate, Chattogram. (December 2013-December 2022) Physical Progress: 74%	1092.831	14. Construction of Satellite Town at Keraniganj, Dhaka for Low- and Middle- Income Group People under National Housing Authority.		
					19. Construction of Residential Flat Building at G-Block, Halishahor Housing Estate, Chattogram. (3rd Phase). (July 2016-December 2022) Physical Progress: 99.40%	1572.17	15. Development of site & Services Project at Rajshahi Under National Housing Authority.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	maleators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					20. Construction of Residential Flat Building at G-Block, Halishahor Housing Estate, Chattogram. (4th Phase). (October 2017-December 2022) Physical Progress: 40.00%	1572.17	16. Development of Site & Services Project at Natore under National Housing Authority.		
					21. Site and Services Plot Development Project for Middle and Low-income Group of People at Shree BordiUpazila, SherpurDistrict. (February 2016-June 2018) Physical Progress: 59%	120.622	17. Development of Site & Services Project at Pabna under National Housing Authority.		
					22. Site and Services Plot Development Project at DoharUpazila, Dhaka. (June 2021-December 2022) Physical Progress: 13%	46.200	18. Development of Site & Services Residential Plot Project for the Low- and Middle-Income Group of People at Dinajpur District underNational Housing Authority.		
					23. Site and Services Plot Development Project for Middle and Low-income Group of People at SadarUpazila, Pirojpur. (May 2019-December 2022)	246.753	19. Development of Site & Services Residential Plot Project for the Low- and Middle-Income Group of People at Rangpur District under National Housing Authority.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	illulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					24. Development Project of Dada VaiUpashahar Residential Zone at ShibcharUpazila, Madaripur. (3rd Phase) (October 2017-December 2022) Physical Progress: 98%	462.972	20. Development of Site & Services Residential Plot Project for the Lowand Middle-Income Group of People at Thakurgaon District under National Housing Authority.		
					25. Site and Services Plot Development Project for Middle and Low-income Group of People at NalchiltyUpazila, Jhalakathi. (July 2015-December 2022) Physical Progress: 75%	179.198	21. Development of Site & Services Residential Plot Project for the Low- and Middle-Income Group of People at Sirajganj District under National Housing Authority.		
					26. Site and Services Plot Development Project for Middle and Low-income Group of People at SadarUpazila, Habiganj. (July 2016-June 2023) Physical Progress: 30%	191.646	22. Development of Site & Services Residential Plot Project for the Low- and Middle-Income Group of People at Gaibandha District under National Housing Authority.		
					27. Site and Services Plot Development Project at SadarUpazilla, Jhenaidah. (September 2012-December 2022) Physical Progress: 10%	321.477	23. Development of Site & Services Residential Plot Project for the Lowand Middle-Income Group of People at Bogra District under National Housing Authority.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	·	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					28. Site and Services Plot Development Project at Kushtia Housing Estate. (4th Phase) (July 2015-June 2024) Physical Progress: 82%	310.362	24. Development of Site & Services Residential Plot Project for the Low- and Middle-Income Group of People at Panchagarh District under National Housing Authority.		
					29. Site and Services Plot Development Project for Middle and Low- income Group of People at RanguniaUpazila, Chattogram. (January 2020-June 2023) Physical Progress: 0.00%	418.380	25. Development of Site & Services Residential Plot Project for the Lowand Middle-Income Group of People at South SurmaUpazilla, Sylhet under National Housing Authority.		
					30. Site and Services Plot Development Project for Middle and Low- income Group of People at MirsharaiUpazila, Chattogram. (April 2015-June 2023) Physical Progress: 31.50%	423.721	26. Development of Site & Services Residential Plot Project for the Lowand Middle-Income Group of People at South Surma Upazila, Sylhet under National Housing Authority.		
					31. Site and Services Plot Development Project for Middle and Low- income Group of People at Maijdee (Near Railway Station) Noakhali. (July 2017-December 2023) Physical Progress: 28%	58.972	27. Development of Site & Services Residential Plot Project for the Low- and Middle-Income Group of People at Sreemangol Upazila, Moulvibazar under National Housing Authority.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (ui be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	,	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					32. Site and Services Plot Development Project 'Hazrat Khan Jahan Ali (Rh:) Abashon-1' for Middle and Low-income Group of People at Bagerhat. (January 2022-December 2023) Physical Progress: 0.00 %	207.938	28. Development of Site & Services Residential Plot Project for the Lowand Middle-Income Group of People at Laksam Upazila, Cumilla under National Housing Authority.		
					33. Site and Services Plot Development Project 'Grihayon Padma' for Middle and Low- income Group of People at HarupurMouja, PabaUpazila, Rajshahi. (January 2022-December 2023)	490.645			
					34. Low Income Community Housing Support Project. (January 2022-December 2023) Physical Progress: 30%	2449.00 (World Bank) 593.50 (GOB) 3042.50 Total			
				Urban Poverty and Housing Goal: Provide the urban poor with access to income, employment, housing and basic services and improve the condition of the slums/informal settlements that will greatly	35. Development of Affordable Housing in Dhaka Match Factory, Shaympur and Basila area (July 2023- June 2028)	1800.00 (approx.)	29. Project Title: Dhaka Urban Regeneration Project (Feasibility Study on Going)	01. RAJUK will formulate land readjustment/ Regeneration policy for Dhaka	Projects proposed by RAJUK

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ui be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	mulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				facilitate the integration of the settlements with the wider urban area and also improve quality of life of their residents (Page no -565).					
				Providing housing for all including the shelter less and implementing the goals and objectives of the Housing	36. Construction of 10 storied Appartment Complex at Dewanhat, Chittagong Period – May 2013 to Dec 2022)	260.208 (Million taka)	30. Development of Fateyabad New Township in Chittagong (Tentative Period – Jan 2025 to Dec 2030)		
				Policy through construction of residential flats and plots.(Nos.)	37. Uttara Apartment Project Period- November 2021 - June 2023	105862.829	31. Development of Housing Project adjacent to Bayezid Loop road. Land area- 50 acre (Tentative Period –Jan 2026 to Dec 2030)		
					38. Development of Bayezid Housing Project (adjacentLoop Road) Period –July 2022 to June 2025)	3578.259 (Million taka)			
					39. Residential flat development of Cox's Bazar Development Authority [2nd Revised] (01/07/2019 - 30/06/2025)	2799.181	32. CoxDA Apartment Project at DarianagarKolatoly (01/07/2025 - 30/06/2027)		Projects proposed by CoxDA

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ui be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	illulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							33. Apartment Complex at Moheshkhali & Teknaf Upazila (FY 2025 – FY 2028)		
							34.Construction of Model Eco Friendly Housing/ Resort using resource efficient, locally available materials at Saint Martin Island (FY 2025 – FY 2027)		
				Urban land and housing development [Ensuring affordable housing for people of	40. Land acquisition for Moyuri-2 R/A. 2023- 2025	6047.058	35. Development of Rupsha residential area.	O2. Formulation of Building construction rules in connection to BC Act.	Projects proposed by KDA *DPP forwarded
				different income group] [8th FYP; Page-	41. Land acquisition for Nirala-2 R/A. 2023-2026	6000.00	36. Construction of Multi-storied apartment building at Moyuri R/A		*Feasibility study is completed
				558, 559; Table 9.9]			37. Construction of Multi-storied apartment building for KDA staffs/ officers at KDA quarter area		
							38. Development of Noapara residential area.		
							39. Development of Mongla residential area.		
							40. Development of Koya residential area.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ui be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					42. Prantik Residential Area (324 plots) (2013 – 2024)	935.09	41. Akashleena Residential Area (2025-2028)		Projects proposed by RDA
							42. Niribili Residential Area (2027-2029)		
11.3: Inclusive and sustainable urbanization	11.3.1 ratio of land consumption rate to population growth rate	Lead: MoHPW Co-Lead: MoL, LGD	SID (BBS)	Planned urbanization, proper use of land and development. (Page 558)	43. Construction of multi-storied combined government office building in Gopalganj. (1 nos 10 storied office building) Implementation period: September/2017 to June/2024	979.4	43. Project for Construction of Multi- storied Combined government office building at district level .		PWD
					44. Construction of combined multi-storied government office building in Manikganj. (1 nos 10 storied office building) Implementation period: July/2019 to June/2023	956.5	44. Project for Construction of Multi- storied Combined government building for office and training center at Upazilla level (Sub-district) (Ten storied office building)		
					45. Construction of multi-storied building in campus of Officers Club, Dhaka. Implementation period: July/2019 to June/2023	2280.7	45. Project for Construction of new high-rise buildings in place of the vulnerable office buildings for district administration.		
					46. Construction of new 20-storied office building in Bangladesh Secretariat. Implementation period: January/2019 to June/2023	4209.8	46. Project for Construction of multi- storied building to facilitate car parking and multipurpose complex at each divisional headquarter as per the requirement.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	illulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					47. Project for construction of multistoried government office building in Shere Bangla Nagar administrative area of Dhaka as per requirement.	1666.09			
					48. Modernization and vertical expansion of SobhanBagh Mosque in Dhaka. Implementation period: March/2019 to June/2023	497.7			
				Construct multi- storied car parking and multipurpose complexes (Page 559)	49. Project for Construction of two multi-storied mechanical car parking building inside Bangladesh Secretariat.	2274.02			
				Planned urbanization through construction of multi-storied commercial building. (Page-559)	50. Construction of NHA Multipurpose Tower at Halishahor Housing Estate, Chattogram. (July 2018-December 2022) Physical Progress: 29%	2229.957	47. Construction of 10 (ten) Storied NHA Market Cum Community Building at Terokhadia Housing Estate, Rajshahiunder National Housing Authority.		NHA
					51. Construction of NHA Commercial Complexa at Jashore Housing Estate. (April 2016-June2024) Physical Progress: 31.50%	799.696	48. Bangabandhu Residential Tower cum Commercial Center at Sector No-1, Rajshahi Housing Estateunder National Housing Authority.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (u be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							49. Construction of Commercial Cum Residential Building Adjacent to Dhaka Commerce College at Section-3, Mirpur, Dhaka Under National Housing Authority.		
				Sub-Sector: Basic Urban Services Goal: Ensure access for all to adequate, safe and affordable basic	52. Purbachal New Town Project at Yousufganj and Rupganj Period- July, 1995 to June, 2022.	77821.457			RAJUK
				services including water, sanitation, public health and waste management (Page no -565). Sub-Sector: Urbanization	53. Development of Residential and Commercial Infrastructure in Jhilmil Residential Project Area. Period: July 2017- June 2023	4250.810			
				Pattern, Goal: Promote balanced urbanization with focus on secondary cities and economic development	54. Conservation of Flood Flow Zone and Compact Township Development Period: Preparation of Revised DPP Ongoing	23163.804			
				corridors (EDC) (Page no-564).	55. Detailed Area Plan (2022-2035) for Dhaka Metropolitan Development Plan. Period: January 2014- June 2022	377.036			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	arry	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				a) Formulate/ modernize and implement Detailed Area Plan, Master Plan and Structure Plan	56. Preparation of Chattogram Metropolitan Master plan (2020-2041) Period –Feb 2020 to June 2024	333.288 (Million taka)	50. Preparation of Action Area Plan in Chattogram Metropolitan Area as per Chattogram Metropolitan Master plan (Tentative Period – Jan 2026 to Dec 2030)	03. Updatation of Chattogram Emarot Nirman Bidhimala	CDA
							(Tentative Period –Jan 2026 to Dec 2030)		
					57. Construction of CDA Square at Nasirabad, Chittagong Period – Jan 2012 to June 2023)	1674.801 (Million taka)	51. Risk sensetive Urban Resilient Project forChittagong Metropolitan Area (Tentative Period – Jan 2026 to Dec 2030)		
					58. Development of Latifpur Kitchen Market Period –July 2023 to Dec 2025)	380.00 (Million taka)			
				Formulate/ modernize and implement Detailed Area Plan, Master Plan and Structural Plan	59. Master Plan Preparation for Cox's Bazar District (01/04/2021 - 31/03/2024)	1747.20	52. Construction of Sewerage Treatment Plant at Cox's Bazar Municipality Area (FY 2025 - FY 2028)	04. Preparing/ updating Cox's Bazar Development Authority	Sustainable Land Use and Spatial Planning have been mentioned in
				[P-559] Compliance with building construction rules. [P-559] Participatory approaches to land development to promote efficient and sustainable land development [P-554]			53. Construction of International Convention Center at Cox's Bazar (FY 2025- FY 2028)	Building Construction Rules.	Strategies for Cross- Cutting Issues (Page No. 22, Abridged Version, BDP 2100)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Development of sustainable and safe infrastructure through ensuring proper planning, adequate research and optimum use of land for cost effective housing and planned urbanizationSpatial development of infrastructure [Planned Urbanization] [8th FYP; Page-558, 559; Table 9.9] Formulate/ modernize and implement Detailed Area Plan, Master PLan and Structural Plan (page-557)	60 Widening and Improvement of Khulna Shipyard Road. 20	2592.108	54. Construction ofconnecting road betweenSher-E-Bangla road and City by-pass road (opposite of lions school)		*Project is going on.
					61. Construction of 3(Three) link roads connecting Satkhira Road and City by-pass road.	3946.694	55. Construction of connecting road between Gollamari bridge and NiralaDighi (Moyur river side road)		*Project is going on.
					62. Construction of Bipani Bitan besides KDA New Market	982.856	56. Construction of connecting road between Moyuri R/A moar and Hogladanga Registered primary school		*Project is going on.
					63. Construction of Overpass at Fulbari gate rail crossing.	3063.68	57. Construction of new office building for KDA		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					64. Construction of Khulna City Outer by- pass road.	23256.933	58. Modernization & Reconstruction of KDA New market.		
					65. Reconstruction of link road from M.A barisarak to moyur bridge.	2426.25			
					66. Construction of new link road in Khulna city.	8000.00			
					67. Vertical extension of KDA multipurpose building	183.210			
					68. Preparation of structure plan, master plan and detailed area plan outside the existing Khulna DAP area.	289.551			*DPP forwarded
					69. Prepared Disaster Risk Sensitive Master Plan of RDA (2022- 2041) for 365.55 sq.km (2017-2022)	184.31			
				Ensuring better utilization of land resources and mitigating increased demand for housing and urban services;	70. Preparation of Payra Kuakata Comprehensive Plan focusing on Eco- Tourism (June 2016- December 2021)	332.132	59. Preparation of Risk Sensitive Database for Core Area of Rangpur and Sylhet District Town.	05. Urban and Regional Planning Act. 2021	UDD
				Protecting, preserving and improving the urban environment, particularly those of the water bodies;	71. A Pilot Project on Preparation of Comprehensive Development Plan for Nine Upazilas (July20- December23)	398.513	60. Preparation of Development Plan for Sitakunda Upazila, District-Chattagram and Sonagazi Upazila, District- Feni	Act/Policy Proposed by MoHPW 06. Payra- Kuakata Development Authority Act	Proposed by MoHPW

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	illulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Devolving authority at the local urban level and strengthening	72. Preparation of Development Plan for Khustia Sadar Upazilas (January 16- June 21)	21.415	61. Preparation of Risk Sensitive land use Plan for Barisal Sadar Upazila	07. Sylhet Development Authority Act	
				local governments through transfer of appropriate powers, governance improvement programme, capacity development	73. Preparation of Comprehensive Development Plan for Six Upazilas under Shariatpur District (Naria, Zajira, Shariatpur Sadar, Damuda, Bhedharganj, Gosairhat (July,21-December-23)	226.296	62. Preparation of Risk Sensitive land use Plan for Sylhet Sadar Upazila	08. Rangpur Development Authority Act	
				activities. • Improve resource mobilization, provide better service delivery and regulatory functions	74. Preparation of Comprehensive Development Plan of Gopalganj-Bhanga Development Corridor Gopalganj, Kotalipara. Tungipara, Kashiani, Muksedpur) (January,21- June-24)	487.739	63. Preparation of Regional Comprehensive Plan for Rangpur Division	09. Barishal Development Authority Act	
					75. Preparation of Comprehensive Development Plan for Twelve Upazilas	488.981	64. National Comprehensive Development Plan for Whole Country	10. Mymensingh Development Authority Act	
					76. Preparation of Master Plan of Meherpur District.	4237.93	65. Preparation of Risk Sensitive land use Plan for Fifty seven Upazilas of Bangladesh	11. Upgradation of Imarat Nirman Bidhimala-2008 under process	
					77. Preparation of Climate Sensitive Strategic Development Plan for Nazirpur, Pirojpur Sadar and Nesarabad Upazila under Pirojpur District (July,20- June,23)	117.775	66. A technical project of calculate the value of indicator 11.3.1		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	inuicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					78. Strategic Eight Upazilas Risk Sensitive Land Use Plan around 25 km.of Rup-pur Neuclear Power plant (Lalpur, Ishwardi, Atgaria, PabnaSadar, Beramara, Daulatpur, Mirpur, Kumarkhali upazilas) (July,20-June,23)	423.766			
					79. Capacity Development of Urban Development Directorate (July,21- June,24)	104.36			
Target 11.7: Provide access to safe and inclusive green and public spaces	11.7.1. average share of the built-up area of cities that is open space for public use for all, by	Lead: LGD Co-Lead: MoHPW	MoEFCC; MoL; MoSW; MoWCA	Preserve and develop open spaces, playgrounds, parks, lakes, canals, water body and implement green programs (p-559) (Acres)	80. Development of two parks with modern amenities and a playground on vacant land of Public Works Department under Cox's Bazar District. October/2017 to June/2023	160.5	67. Development and renovation of parks and playgrounds with modern facilities at district level		PWD
	sex, age and persons with disabilities				81. Establishment of United Nations Green Park with modern facilities in Panchlaish residential area of Chittagong district. Implementation period: July-2022 to June-2024	121.219			
					82. Project for the development of Father of the Nation Bangabandhu Sheikh MujiburRahman Social Centre/Park, Tarakanda, Mymensingh.	1341.13			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ui be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	mulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					83. Development of Modern Park in Sher-e Bangla Nagar. Implementation period: July-2022 to June-2025	475.645			
				Environment, Disaster Management and Climate Change Goal: Prepare and implement integrated, environmentally- sound urban planning and management incorporating climate change, environmental and disaster related information and reflecting environmental, climate change and disaster risk reduction policies and standards	84. Sheikh Rasel Water based Recreational Park, Ghatarchar, Keraniganj. Period: June 2023- June 2026 85. Uttara Lake Development. Period: Approval of Revised DPP on Process 86. Gulshan Banani - Baridhara Lake Development. Period: Approval of Revised DPP on Process. Proposed July 2010-June 2024	1700.00 (approx)	68. Sheikh Hasina Regional Park in Keraniganj. Period: July 2025- June 2028		RAJUK
				(Page No-565). a) Green area (parks, playgrounds etc.) Dhaka (square kilometer per million people) b) Green area other 7 major cities (square kilometer per million people)	87. Construction of Indoor Cricket Complex under Chittagong City Outer Ring Road Project Period- Jan 2019 to December 2022	120.00 (Million taka)	69. Establishment of recreational Parks in Chittagong Metropolitan Area as perChittagong Metropolitan Master plan (2020-2041) project (Tentative Period – Jan 2026 to Dec 2030)		CDA

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	ally	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					88. Construction of Sea-beach recreational facilities under Chittagong City Outer Ring Road Project Period- Jan 2015 to December 2020	679.70 (Million taka)	70. Construction of Bay- Pearl at Sea-shore area of Patenga, Chittagong as perChittagong Metropolitan Master plan (2020-2041) project(Tentative Period –Jan 2026 to Dec 2030)		
					89. Rehabilitation and Physical Development of Laldighi, Goldighi&Bazarghata Pond at Cox's Bazar Sadar Thana under CoxDA (01/01/2018 – 30/06/2021)	488.56	71. Construction of Children's Park/ Amusement Center at each Upazila of Cox's Bazar District (/2025 -2028) 72. Establishment of Natural Park/ Eco Park at Goaliapalong (Ramu) and Moheshkhali Upazila.(FY 2025-28) 73. Construction of Marine Tourism Infrastructure at Cox's Bazar Sadar, Moheshkhali, Kutubdia and Teknaf (Saint Martin Island) (FY 2025-29)		CoxDA
				Development of sustainable and safe infrastructure through ensuring proper planning, adequate research and optimum use of land for cost effective housing	90. Development of park and open space besides Moyur river.	1000.00	74. Construction of river side road along the Rupsha river		KDA

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	illulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				and planned urbanization. -Development of	91. Construction of Sheikh Russel Civic Center.	1418.048	75. Construction of Bus terminal with modern facilities		*DPP forwarded
				infrastructure and services [Planned Urbanization]	92. Further development of KDA Inter-District Bus Terminal.	76.223			*DPP forwarded
				[8th FYP; Page- 558, 559; Table	93. Development of Sadhinota Square.	550.00			*DPP forwarded
				9.9]	94. Construction of Father of the Nation Bangabandhu Sheikh Mujibur Rahman Square at Talaimari. (2018-2024)	592.80	76. Development of community parks to preserve retention ponds recommended in RMDP. (2027-2029)		RDA
					95. Modernization of Shahid Captain Mansur Ali Park & Beautification of Parizat Lake. (2020-2024)	479.98			
11.a Support positive economic, social and environmental links between urban, periurban and rural areas by strengthhening national and regional development planning	11.a.1 Number of countries that have national urban policies or regional development plans that (a) respond to population dynamics; (b) ensure balanced territorial develop- pment; and (c) increase local fiscal space	Lead: MoHPW Co-Lead: LGD	MoDMR, MoEFCC	Urban governance and management Goal: Strengthening local level institutions including local governments by building appropriate capacity and skills so that these institutions become financially healthy and technically capable of ensuring access for all urban dwellers to basic urban services (Page no-564).	96. Project for Development of Policy and Guidelines for Transit Oriented Development along Mass Transit Corridors Period: July 2021- July 2024 97. Preparation of Dhaka Metropolitan Building (Construction, Development, Alteration, Preservation, Removal) Rules 2023 (in Finalization stage)	JICA Technical Assistance Project		12 RAJUK will formulate Transfer of Development Rights (TDR) Policy	RAJUK

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					98. Urban Resilience Project RAJUK Part. Period: July, 2015-April, 2022				
11.C: Support least developed countries in sustainable and resilient building	11.C.1 proportion of financial support to the least developed countries that is	Lead: ERD;		Identify, preserve and remove unapproved and vulnerable buildings (p-559) (Nos of building)	99. Urban Building Safety Project. Implementation period: January/2016 to June/2023	5717.2 (GOB 973.1 & DPA 4744.1)	77. Strengthening of vulnerable Public Buildings including earthquake risk assessment at District and Upazilla level.		PWD
	that is allocated to the construction and retrofitting of sustainable, resilient and resource-efficient buildings utilizing local materials				100. Construction of 684 nos flats for government officers/employees in 9 nos multi-storied residential buildings on the site of 11 nos dilapidated buildings in CGS Colony, Agrabad, Chittagong. (9 nos 20 storied buildings) Implementation period: July/2018 to June/2023	4829.4	78. Project for Construction of twenty-storied high- rise office building in Segunbagicha, Dhaka, with the aim of increasing the capacity of Public Works Department.		
				Urban development therefore should encompass institutional strengthening and capacity building, decentralization, community participation, and involvement of the private sector in the development of the urban sector (Page 549)	101 Vertical extension of the architectural building located in Segunbagicha, Dhaka (upgrading the existing 7-storied building to 102. floors) and modernization of the existing building. Implementation period: July 2021 to June 2023	427	79. Project for Extension and Modernization of Central Training Academy and Testing Laboratory of Public Works Department.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	mulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					103. Construction and modernization of Bangladesh JatiyaSangsadBhaban, Sangsad Member bhaban and MP Hostel including ancillary facilities. Implementation period: December/2019 to June/2023	2339.2	80. Project for establishment of a six-storied training academy and testing laboratory in each zone to increase the capacity of the Department of Public Works.		
					104. Ancilliary construction works including conversion of North Plaza of JatiyaSangsadBhavan into offices. Implementation Period: Approved from July/2021 to June/2023.	490.9	81. Project for Construction of Convention Center of the Institution of Engineers, Bangladesh (IEB), Dhaka		
					105. Development works including electrical-mechanical and security system of Bangladesh JatiyaSangsadBhavan area. Implementation period: July-2022 to June-2025	913.37	82. Project for vertical extension (from twelve floor to sixteenth floor) of Institute Diploma Engineers, Bangladesh (IDEB) building with training and research lab facilities.		
							83. Strengthening project to develop professional and skilled manpower with the aim of increasing the quality construction of public infrastructure.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ur be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	mulcators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Enable concerned agencies in enforcing building codes to protect buildings against hazards such as fire. (Page 549)			84. Pilot Project for Capacity Building of Bangladesh Building Regulatory Authority (PWD Part) in District level.		
9.1 - Develop quality, reliable, sustainable and resilient infrastr- ucture including	9.1.1 - Proportionof the rurapopu- lation who live within 2kmof an all- seasonroad	RTHD	MoHPW MoR; MoS; SID; PID; MoInd; LGD; EMRD; MoCAT; MoDMR MoL;	Consolidating and upgrading of the National Highway Networks through multi-laning of existing highways [P-399]	106. Widening and reconstruction of Holiday Mor Bazarhgata-Larpara (Bus Stand) Main road in Cox's Bazar District [1st Revised] (01/07/2019 - 30/06/2023)	2582.642	85. Chittagong City Outer Ring Road Project (phase 2) (with Feeder road 2) Tentative Period- July 2024 to December 2030		
regional and trans border infrastr- ucture			MoEA; PMO (BEZA, PPPA)		107. Chittagong City Outer Ring Road Project Period- Jan 2011 to December 2022	26759.599 (Million taka)	86. Construction of North South-1 and North South-2(Bayezid link road to Ambagan Road and Arakan road to Bangabandhu Avenue) link roads Tentative Period- July 2023 to December 2028		
					108. Construction of Kalurghat Ring Road and the embankment by the Karnaphuli river Period (July 2017 to June 2024)	27793.947 (Million taka)			
					109. Re-Excavation, Expansion, Renovation and Development of Khal for Mitigation of water Logging at Chittagong City Period (July 2017 to June 2023)	56164.990 (Million taka)			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (ui be undertaken) to a FYP Goals/Tar	chieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
	indicators	(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
9.b.1 Proportion of medium and high- tech industry value added in total value added		Lead: ICTD Co-Lead: MoST	BD ERD LGD MoA MoHPW MoInd MoR MoS PID SID	(2) Adopt a grand program to facilitate advanced research in all high-priority fields, but especially in science and technology.	110. Installation of Autoclave Aerated Concrete (AAC) Block Plant Period: July 2022-June 2024	462.706		13. Continues updating of BNBC	HBRI
					111. Technical Support for the Establishment of pilot Sand Cement Block Plants for the expansion of Research and Awareness of Environmentfriendly Sand Cement Block Production in Bangladesh. Proposed Period: January 2023 - June 2025	143.500			
12.7: Promote public procurement practices that are sustainable, in accordance with national policies and priorities	12.7.1 Degree of sustainable public procurement policies and action plan impleme- ntation	Lead: IMED (CPTU)	BD; LGD; MoHPW; MoWR; PD; RTHD; MoInd; MoR; SHED; TMED	Percentage of public institutions using e- procurement (Page 156)				14. Establishment of Procurement Unit and formulate procurement policy in PWD	

LOCAL GOVERNMENT DIVISION (LGD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Target 6.1: By 2030, achieve universal and equitable access to safe and affordable drinking water for all	6.1.l: Proportion of population using safely managed drinking water services	LGD	MoInf; MoPME; MoInd; SID	Ensure Safe water supply and sanitation facilities in a sustainable manner	Construction of 143 MLD Kamaphully water Treatment Plant (Phase-2) (Including 630Km Pipeline & 2nos reservoir) (April 2013- Jan2023)	44911	I) Mohra Water Supply Project Phase-2 2) Kamaphuli Water Supply Project (Phase-3)		
					Construction of 60MLD Bhandal Juri Water Supply Project (Oct 2015- June 2023)	19941.4			
					Chattogram WASH Improvement Project (July 21- June 25)	2768.64			
				Proportion of population using safely managed drinking water services [P 148]	Dhaka Environmentally Sustainable Water Supply Project (Revised) (10/2013 - 06/2024)	81510.70	l) Implementation of Gandharbpur WTP Phase II with its Primary and Secondary Mains. (07 /2027- 06/2031)		
					2) Emergency Water Supply Project (01/2020-12/2023)	7323.20	2) Construction and Implementation of Padma WTP Phase II with its associated distribution line. (07/2028- 06/2032)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					3) Saidabad Water Treatment Plant (Phase-III) (Revised) (07/2015-06/2025)	75180.275	3) Emergency Water Supply Project (01/2028-12/2031		
					4) Dhaka water supply network improvement project (Revised) (04/20 16- 12/2023)	37800.00			
					5) Emergency Replacement works for water lines at different areas of Dhaka City Project (01/01/202020- 30/06/2022)	150.00			
					6) Construction and Strengthening of main Distribution line for Padma (Jashaldia) Water Treatment Plant Project (Phase- I) (07 /2022-06/2025)	6329.10			
					7) Development of Water Supply System in Extended Areas of Dhaka City (16 Union) (07/2022-06/2026)	17370.00			
					8) Dhaka W ASA International Training & Research Institute (DITRI) (07 /2023- 06/2025)				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					9) Well field Construction Project at Dhalla-Jamitra Area of Singair Upazila (Part-JI) (07 /2022-06/2027) 26388.00	26388.00			
					10) Restoration of Waterbodies for Sustainable Water Management in Dhaka Watershed (07 /2022- 06/2024)	44.20			
					11) Intrim Water Supply Project (01/2024-12/2027)	6000.00			
					12) Digitization & Modernization of Water Supply System with Smart Water Meter (07/2023- 12/2026)	4500.00			
			MoInf, MoPME, MoInd, SID	Proportion of population using safely managed drinking water services [P 148]	Rehabilitation of water Supply system ir Rajshahi city Period: Julv 2020 to June2023	934.521	Improvement of Pipeline Network with Metering System		
					Rajshahi WASA Surface Water treatment plant Period: July 2018 to June2024	40622.277			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
			MoInf; MoPME; MoInd; SID		I. Emergency water supply in Khulna city during crisis. (March 2022¬ December 2024)	2248.642	I.Khulna Water supply project phase -II. (July 2023-June 2028	I. WASA Act, 1996 2. National policy for safe water supply and sanitation, 1998 3. Sector Development plan (SDP), (2011-2025) supply and sanitation Sector 4. National strategy for water supply and Sanitation, 2014, 20121	
			Molnf, MoPME, Molnd, SID	Proportion of population using safely managed drinking water services [P 148)	Water Preservation and Safe Water Supply Project through Re-excavation/ Maintenance of Ponds/ Dighi/Ditches Owned by Zita Parishads (2019-22)	3740.65	Safe water supply and environmental sanitation project at climate change affected areas to address the risk of climate change.	• Revised National Strategy for Water Supply and Sanitation, 2021 • Pro-poor Strategy for Water and Sanitation Sector in Bangladesh (Rev. 2021)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Village Water Supply Project (2016-22)	8398.65	Feasibility study to prepare master plan for paurashavas having no pipe water supply to achive I 00% coverage for pipe water supply, improved sanitation, drainage and waste management for 21st century.		
					Extension and Development of Safe Water Supply and Sanitation System in Noakhali Pourashava (2017-22)	505. 19	Feasibility study to prepare master plan for 269 paurashavas to achive 100% coverage for pipe water supply, improved sanitation, drainage and waste management for 21st century.		
					Water Supply & Environmental Sanitation System Improvement Project for Three Pourashava of Jamalpur District (2017-22)	873.25	Sustainable water supply, sanitation & hygiene project in haor area (2nd Phase).		
					Pirgonj Pourashava water supply & Environmental Sanitation system Improvement project (2017-21)	199.23	Sustainable water supply, sanitation & hygiene project in hard to reach area (Hilly areas, Char etc).		
					Arsenic Risk Reduction project for Water Supply (2018-22)	19909.55	Safe water supply, environmental sanitation and waste management project at paurashvas having no pipe water supply		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th gets	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Prioritized Rural Water Supply Project (2018-22)	8727.99	Safe water supply, environmental sanitation and waste management project at 269 paurashvas of the country (phase-I)		
					Extension and Development of Safe Water Supply and Sanitation System in Ishwarganj Pourashava of Mymensingh District (2018-22)	409.02	Safe Water supply Throughout the country (2" Phase).		
					Safe Water Supply Project through Environment Friendly Solar Desalination Unit (2019-22)	449.72	Water supply, environmental sanitation and waste management projects in various growth centers, villages of Bangladesh to provide urban facilities to the rural		
					Safe Water Supply and Sanitation Project in rural areas of South Sunamganj Upazila in Sunamganj District (2019-22)	493.64	Water Supply, Sanitation, Drainage, Solid Waste and Faecal Sludge Management for Small Size Pourashavas (Municipalities) in Bangladesh.		
					Safe Water Supply and Sanitation Project in rural areas of Jagannathpur Upazila in Sunamganj District (2019-22)	491.46	Safe water supply and environmental sanitation project at 31 municipalities of the country.		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Extension and Development of Safe Water Supply and Sanitation System in Choumuhini Pourashava under Noakhali District (2019-22)	412.99	Safe Water Supply and Sanitation management Project for pre and post disaster emergency services.		
					Project on strengthening Water Quality Testing system (2019-22)	1785.61	Water supply and sanitation projects in various growth centers of Bangladesh to provide urban facilities to the rural people (Phase-1).		
					The project for safe supply and sanitation management for different villages in Khagrachhari District (2019-21)	463.61			
					Project for Safe Water Supply throughout the country (2020-25)	88507.39			
					Safe Water Supply and Sanitation Proiect in Mathbariar Upazila of Pirojpur District (2020-21)	478.38			
					Project for regeneration of Production Tubewells in Countrywide Pourashavas (2020-22)	354.43			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Project for Improvement of sustainable Water Supply, Sanitation and Hygiene System in Haor areas (2020-22)	5576.17			
					Expansion and improvement Project for safe water supply & Sanitation system in Banderban Pourasava and 3 upazila sadar with adjacent areas of Banderban district. (EISWSSP) (2020-22)	442.50			
					Community Based Water Supply Project at Low Water Table Area under Naogaon District (2020-22)	468.30			
					Emergency Assistance Project for Water Supply and Sanitation at Ukhia and Teknafupazila in Cox's Bazar District (2018- 22)	5853.30			
					Emergency Multi- Sector Rohingya Crisis Response Project (EMCRP) (2018-24)	5933.70			
					30 Pourashava Water Supply and Sanitation Project (GOB-WB-AIIB)	17515.00			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					37 Towns Water Supply Project (2010- 2022)	8990.00			
					40 Pourashavas & Growth Centre Water Supply and Environmental Sanitation Project (Phase-II) (2014- 2022)	2282.53			
					Water supply and environmental sanitation project at thana sadar and growth centre pourashava (2012-2022)	3102.63			
					Project for the Improvement of the Water Supply and Sanitation Project for the Tea Garden Workers. (2018-22)	621.45			
					Urban Infrastructure Improvement Preparatory Facilities (DPHE component) Project (2019-22)	658.66			
					Preparation of Water Development Plant at Moheshkhali Matarbari Area of Cox's Bazar District (2021-22)	11.96			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Char Development and Settlement Project-IV (CDSP-IV)-Additional Financing (DPHE Component (2021-22)	337.08			
					Expansion and development project of safe water supply and environmental sanitation	495.80			
					system in Thakurgaon municipality (2021-24)				
					Safe Water Supply and Sanitation Project at Kaliakair Upazila in Gazipur District (2021- 23)	468.88			
					Extension and Development of Water Supply System in Tangail Pourashava (2021-23)	490.22			
					Safe Water Supply and Sanitation Project at Bishwanuth Upazila in Sylhet District (2022-24)	390.66			
					Safe water supply and sanitation project in rural areas of Pirgachha upazila of Rangpur district. (2021-24)	443.52			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	(s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Safe water supply and sanitation project in Bhandaria upazila of Pirojpur district. (2022-24)	365.81			
					Safe water supply and sanitation project in Paikgachha and Koira upazilas of Khulna district (2022-24)	347.96			
					Expansion and development project of safe water supply and sanitation system in Shibchar municipality and Shibchar upazila of Madaripur district.	451.41			
					Inclusive and Integrated Sanitation & Hygiene Project in 10 priority Towns in Bangladesh Water supply through rainwater harvesting in coastal districts (2022- 26)	5596.80			
					Water supply through rainwater harvesting in coastal districts (2022- 25)	9617.55			
					Community based water supply project in low water level areas of Patnitala and Dhamairhat upazilas of Naogaon district (2022-24)	298.61			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Development project of safe water supply system in rural areas of Meherpur district. (2021-24)	400.69			
					Safe water supply project through rainwater harvesting in Mathbaria upazila of Pirojpur district.	455.15			
					Safe water supply and sanitation project in rural areas of Mohanganj, Madan and Khaliajhuri upazilas of Netrokona district. (2022-24)	218.13			
Target 6.2: By 2030, achieve access to adequate and equitable sanitation and hygiene for all and end open defecation, paying special attention to the needs of women and girls and those in vulnerable situation.	6.2.1: Proportion of population using safely managed sanitation services, including a handwashing facility with soap and water.	LGD Lead: LGD	SHED, TMED, MoInf, MoPME, MoWCA, PMO, MoFood, HSD, MEFWD, MoEFCC, SID	Proportion of population using safely managed sanitation services [P 148]	National Sanitation Project (3rd Phase) (2016-2022)	1406.76		National Menstrual Hygiene Management Strategy 2021 Revised National Strategy for Water Supply and Sanitation, 2021 Pro-poor Strategy for Water and Sanitation Sector in Bangladesh (Rev. 2021)	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Rural Sanitation Project. (2022-2026)	54378.54	National Sanitation Project (Phase-IV)		
					Water Supply & Environmental Sanitation including Faecal Sludge Management Project in 32 Pourashava (2018-23)	7125.20	Inclusive Sanitation and Hygiene Project in I O (Ten) priority towns in Bangladesh		
					Rural Water, Sanitation and Hygiene for Human Capital Development Project (2021-25)	18825.93	Integrated waste management Project in 25 priority towns in Bangladesh.		
					Enhancement Project of Safe Water Supply and Sanitation System at rural area in Gopalganj District (2021-23)	2613.38	Sanitation system development project in 37 district towns.		
					Expansion and development project of water supply and sanitation system in Manohardi municipality and upazila of Narsingdi district	394.50	Rural Sanitation Project (Phase-ID)		
					Development project of water supply and sanitation system in Sadar upazila and Sreepur upazila of Magura district. (2021-23)	442.84			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Expansion and development project of safe water supply and sanitation system in Tungipara municipality of Gopalganj district. (2021-23)	385.14			
					Water supply and sanitation management project in Gangachara upazila of Rangpur district. (2022-24)	183.73			
					Safe water supply and sanitation project in Asashuni, Kaliganj and Debhata upazilas ofSatkhira district (2022-24)	456.82			
					Water Supply and Environmental Sanitation Project in Kulaura and Golapganj Paurashava (2020-21)	460.81			
					Safe Water Supply and Sanitation at Rupsha, Digholia & Tarokhada Upazilla of Khulna District (2020-22)	326.89			
					Water Supply, Sanitation and Hygiene Project (2015-21)	4530.82			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th rgets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	(Million)	7	8	9
1			7		Urban Water Supply and Sanitation in 23 Pourashavas Project in Bangladesh (GoB- IDB) (2017-23)	9917.35	,	5	,
			SHED, TMED, MoInf, MoPME, MoWCA, PMO, MoFood, HSD, MEFWD MoEFCC, SID	1) Ensure Safe water supply and sanitation facilities in a sustainable manner 2) Prepare a sewerage master plan	Project for establishment of sewerage system in Chattogram M etropo I itan City phase- I (PESSCM-1) (July 2018-June 2023)	3808.58	Project for establishment of sewerage system in Chattogram Metropolitan City for 1) Catchment- Patenga 2) Catchment-	CW ASA prepared the Sanitation Master Plan for Chattogram Metropolitan City in 2017.	
			SHED, TMED, MoInf, MoPME, MoWCA, PMO, MoFood, HSD, MEFWD, MoEFCC, SID	Proportion of population using safely managed sanitation services [P 148]	1) Dasherkhandi Sewerage Treatment Plant (Revised) (07/2015-06/2022)	34855.40	1) Raverbazar SewerageTreatment Project with Network (07/2026-06/2031)		
					2) Dhaka Sanitation Improvement Project (DSIP) (01/2020-12/2024)	3855.60	2) Mirpur Sewerage Treatment Project with Network (07 /2027-06/2032)		
					3) Land Acquisition for Construction of Sewerage Treatment plant at Uttara (07/2019-06/2023)	1398.00	3) Pagla SewerageTreatment Plant with Network (Phase-II) (07/2026-06/2032)		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					4) Construction of the Sewerage Collection System under Dasherkandi STP Catchment of Dhaka City (07/2022- 06/2025)	26386.70			
					Land Acquisition for Construction of Sewerage Treatment Plant at Rayerbazer (07/2022-06/2024)	19420.00			
					5) Uttara Sanitation Improvement Project (USIP) (07/2023-06/2028)	35100.00			
					6) Land Acquisition for Construction of Sewerage Treatment Plant at Mirpur (07/2023-06/2025)	19420.00			
			SHED, TMED, MoInf, MoPME, MoWCA, PMO, MoFood, HSD, MEFWD MoEFCC, SID		I. Khulna Sewerage System Development Project. (July 2020- December 2025)	23341.385	I. Khulna Sewerage System Development project Phase-II. (July 2025-June 2030		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
6.3 By 2030, improve water quality by reducing pollution, eliminating dumping and minimizing release of azardous chemicals and materials, halving the proportion of untreated and increasing wastewater substantially recycling and safe reuse globally	6.3.1 Proportion of waste water safely treated	Lead: LGD Co-Lead: MoEF	MoInd; MoFA; MoTJ; MoF; MoWR; MoS		I. Khulna Sewerage System Development Project. (July 2020- December 2025)	23341.385	I. Khulna Sewerage System Development project Phase-II. (July 2025-June 2030		
Target 9.1- Develop quality, reliable, sustainable and resilient infrastructure, including regional and transborder infrastructure, to support economic development and human well-being, with a focus on affordable and equitable access for all	9.1.1 Proportion of the rural population who live within 2km of an all season road	Lead: LGD (LGED')	-	Widening/Upg radation of important rural roads (Upazila/Unio n road) Improvement of Rural roads Construction of Bridge/culverts on rural roads Construction of Upazila, Union Complexes Construction of Cyclone shelters, Haat/Bazar	Construction of Large Bridges on Upazila and Union Roads Project. (3rd Revised) [February 20 IO to December 20221	22876.512	Upgradation of important Upazila/ Union roads i. Improvement of Upazila/Union roads & important Village roads ii. Construction of bridge/culverts on rural roads • Maintenance of rural roads		

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
							Construction/Expansi on of rural markets & Growth centers Improvement/Expansio n of small-scale water resources sub projects		
					Construction of 1490m long Pre- Stressed Concrete Girder Bridge over Tista River on Panchpir Bazar-Chilmari Upazila Headquarter under Sundarganj Upazila ofGaibandha (1st Revised) [October 13 to June 23]	8857			
					Construction of Important Bridges on Rural Roads. (1st Revised) [Jan 17 to Jun 24]	64571.9			
					Gopalgonj District Important Rural Infrastructure Improvement Project. (I st Revised) [Jan 16 to Jun 23]	11230			
					Greater Rajshahi District (Rajshahi, Naogaon, Natore and Chapainawabganj) Rural Infrastructure Development Project (Ist revised) [Jan 16 to Jun 221	6232.7			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Second Rural Transport Improvement Project (2nd Revised) [Jul 15 to Jun 23]	48197.022			
					Rural Access Road Improvement Project in Sylhet Division (I st Revised) [Jul 15 to Jun 23]	3698.5			
					Faridpur District Important Rural Infrastructure Development Project (2nd Revised) [July 16 to Jun 23]	11492.5			
					Sirajgonj District Important Rural				
					Infrastructure Development Project (2nd Revised) [Jul 17 to Jun 23]	5355			
					Important Rural Infrastructure Development Project: Greater Patuakhali District (Patuakhali And Barguna) (2nd Revised) [Jan 17 to Jun 22]	6918			
					Construction of Bridges over Feni River on Sonagazi & Mirsharai Economic Zone Connecting Road Project" (1st Revised) [Feb 19 to Jun 24]	6986.5			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and	achieve 8 th rgets Cost in BDT	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	Period 6.1	(Million) 6.2	7	8	9
1		C	'		Keshobpur-Sagordari Madhu Sorok Development Project [Jul 19 to Jun 221	320	,		,
					Flood and Disaster Damaged Rural Road Infrastructure Rehabilitation Project (1st Revised) [Jan 18 to Jun 231	27851.8			
					Construction of Kodom Rasul Bridge on Shitalakha River near 5 nos. Gudaraghat of Narayangonj City Corporation. [Jul 18 to Jun 23]	5907.5			
					Greater Chittagong District Rural Infrastructure Development Project (Chittagonj, Cox'sbazar District). (2nd Revised) [Jul 15 to Jun 22]	4465.4			
					Rupganj Jalshiri Abashon Connecting Road Development Project. (1st Revised) [Jul 16 to Jun 22]	1520			
					Countrywide Rural Market Infrastructure Development Project. (1st Revised) [Jul 17 to Jun 231	16910			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Construction of Important 9 Bridges Project in 8-Baria [Jul 19 to Jun 221	1205.7			
					Development of Important Rural Infrastructures (Phase- II) (1st Revised) [Jul 17 to Jun 22]	3753.3			
					Disaster Risk Management Enhancement Project (LGED Part) [October 18 to Jun 221	2250			
					Bangladesh: Emergency Assistance Project (LGED Part) [Jul 18 to Jun 221	2973			
					Multipurpose Disaster Shelter Project (1st Revised) [Jan 5 to Jun 23]	31707.6			
					Rural Infrastructure Development Project (Comilla, Chandpur, B-Baria District). (2nd Revised) [July 14 to Jun	7694.2			
					Program for Supporting Rural Bridges [Sent 18 to Jun 20231	49710			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Rural Infrastructure Development Project of Jamalpur & Sherpur District (I st Revised). fJulv 16 to Dec 23]	5050			
					Climate Resilient Infrastructure Mainstriming Project. [July 18 to Jun 23]	6620			
					Important Rural Infrastructure Improvement Project in Sylhet Division [July 17 to Jun 23]	12143.5			
					Greater Chittagong Rural Infrastructure Development Project-3. [Nov I 7 to Jun 22]	12900			
					Mymensingh Region Rural Infrastructure Development Project. [Oct 17 to Jun 23]	31835.6			
					Greater Dhaka Rural Infrastructure Development Project-4 [Sep I 8 to Jun 22]	7974.8			
					Greater Dhaka Rural Infrastructure Development Project-3 [Jul 17 to Jun 23]				

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Rural Infrastructure Development Project of Madaripur, Shariatpur & Rajbari District (1st Revised) [Jul 17 to Jun 23]	21091.775			
					South Sunamganj & Jagannathpur Upazila Rural Infrastructure Development Project (2nd Phase) [Nov 18 to Jun 22]	433.2			
					Grater Cumilla District Important Rural Infrastructure ZDevelopment Project (3rd Phase) (1st Revised) of July 17 to Jun 22]	10259.1			
					Construction of Bridge over Dakatia River under Faridgonj Upazila, District: Chandpur Project. [July 20 to Jun 23]	1070			
					Khulna, Bagerhat & Satkhira District. Rural Infrastructure Development Project Jul 18 to Jun 231	9379.2			
					Iron Bridge Reconstruction/ Rehabilitation Project in southern region of the country. [Jul 18 to Jun 24]	23340			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Widening and Strengthening Project of Important Upazila & Union Roads of Dhaka Division [Jul 19 to Jun 24]	26060			
					Climate Resilient Rural Infrastructure Project (CRRIP). (I st Revised) [Jan 17 to Jun 22]	4183.5			
					Rajshahi Division (Except Sirajgonj) Rural Infrastructure Development Project. (Ist Revised) [Oct 17 to Jun 23]	21159.613			
					Important Rural Infrastructure Development Project: Barisal, Jhalokathi & Perojpur District. (1st Revised)	12550			
					Construction of Under I 00m Bridge on Upazila, Union & Village Road Project (I st Revised)	20218.7			
					Khulna Division Rural Infrastructure Development Project (I st Revised)	26650			
					Important Rural Infrastructure Development Project: Bhola District	4943.5			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tat Project Title and Period	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Greater Kushtia District Rural Infrastructure Development Project	9496.5			
					Disaster Damaged Rural Road Development Project under Three Hill Districts	7875.4			
					Haor Infrastructure and Livelihood Improvement Project (HILIP). (2nd Revised)	10169.568			
					Rangpur Division Rural Infrastructures Improvement Project- 2nd Phase.	28848.6			
					Cyclone Amphan & Flood Damage Rural Infrastructure Rehabilition Proiect.	59055.9			
					Jashore Region Rural Infrastructure Development Project.	9522.5			
					Important Rural Infrastructure Development Project on Priority Basis-3	64766.5			
					Rural Employment and Road Maintenance Program-3	17231.5			
					Western Economic Corridor & Regional Enhancement Program	21809.898			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry	Associate Ministry (ies)/	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if	Remarks
		(ies)/ Division (s)	Division (s)	(Aligning with column-1)	Project Title and Period	Cost in BDT (Million)	Period (FY2026-FY2030)	any	
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Promoting Resilient of Vulnerable Through Access to Infrastructure, Improved Skills and Information (PROVATi3)	7576.8			
					Rural Connectivity Improvement Proiect (RCIP)	36674.2			
					Project for Completion of Incomplete PC Girder Bridge over Lohalia River in Patuakhali District.	1020			
					Haor Flood Management and Livelihood Improvement Project (LGED Part)	8582.535			
					Important road infrastructure development of Keraniganj Upazila under Dhaka division Jul 21 to Jun 241	10900			
					Elevated road & physical infrastructure development in Haor areas	34900			
					Construction of important bridges on rural roads- 2nd phase [July 22 to Jun 27)	40500			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
					Important Upazila & Union road upgradation/ strengthening project in Barishal division [July 22 to June 27]	26930			

ROAD TRANSPORT AND HIGHWAYS DIVISION (RTHD)

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
Target 3.6 By 2030, halve the number of global deaths and injuries From road traffic accidents	3.6.1 Death rate due to road traffic injuries	RTHD	RTHD	Prepare and promote Road Safety Related Audio, Video/Short Film Organize Road Safety Related Publicity and advertisement programme Conducting Professional Drivers Refreshers Training Organizing Road Safety Related Seminar, workshop and Conference Implement National Road Safety Strategic Action Plan 2021-2024 Prepare and implement National Road Safety Strategic Action Plan 2025-2028 Setting speed limit of vehicles on roads	 Prepare and promote Road Safety Related Audio, Video/Short Film Organize Road Safety Related Publicity and advertisement programme Conducting Professional Drivers Refreshers Training Organizing Road Safety Related Seminar, workshop and Conference Implement National Road Safety Strategic Action Plan 2021-2024 Prepare and implement National Road Safety Strategic Action Plan 2025- 2028 Setting speed limit of vehicles on roads Establishing BRTA Office cum Motor Driving Tranining. Testing and Multi-Purpose Center at 64 Districts 	-	Prepare and promote Road Safety Related Audio, Video/Short Film Organize Road Safety Related Publicity and advertisement programme Conducting Professional Drivers Refreshers Training Organizing Road Safety Related Seminar, workshop and Conference Prepare and implement National Road Safety Strategic Action Plan 2025- 2028 Setting speed limit of vehicles on roads Establishing BRTA Office cum Motor Driving Tranining. Testing and Multi- Purpose Center at 64 Districts Project to be taken on reduction of road accidents through road safety related research, institutional capacity building and public awarness	Prepare and implement National Road Safety Strategic Action Plan 2025-2028	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
				Establishing BRTA Office cum Motor Driving Tranining. Testing and Multi- Purpose Center at 64 Districts Project to be taken on reduction of road accidents through road safety related research, institutional capacity building and public awarness	9. Project to be taken on reduction of road accidents through road safety related research, institutional capacity building and public awarness	49.86cr			
3.6 By 2020, halve the number of global deaths and	3.6.1 Death rate due to road traffic injuries	Molnf, LGD: CD; MOPME	BD; MoE; MOHA; MoInf, LGD: CD;	1. Driver Training Under SEIP	Basic- 573.221 TOT-52.583	Driver Training Under SEIP	A project under FD for training of 40500 drivers in 5.0 years by BRTC		
injuries from road traffic accidents			MoHFW		2. Heavy Drivers Training	76866.25 Lac Taka (GOB)	Heavy Drivers Training	A project for training of 157920 number of heavy drivers in 2.0 years under GOB Finance	DPP is under approval of Planning Comm- ission
					3. Light Drivers Training	4931.59 Lac Taka (GOB)	Light Drivers Training	A project for training of 13800 drivers in 2.0 years under GOB Finance	DPP is sent RTHD
		RTHD	BD; MoE; MoHA; MoInf; LGD; CD; MoPME; MoHFW		Dhaka Integrated Traffic Management Project. (01/07/2015- 30/06/2022)	520.848		Revised Strategic Transport Plan (RSTP), 2015 (2015- 2035).	

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
9.1 Develop quality, 9. reliable, sustainable of and infrastructure, resilient po including regional of and trans border H infrastructure, to support economic development and 9 human well-being, an with focus a on affordable and equitable access for all	9.1.1 Proportion le of the rural population who live within 2 km al of an all-season Highway 9.1.2 Passengers 3, and freight volumes by mode or Transport	RTHD	BD; MoHPW; MoR; MoS; SID; PID; LGD; EMRD; MoCAT; MoDMR; MoFA; PMO (BEZA, PPPA)	Construction of new roads lane. Construction of Flyover/Overpass. Ensure interdistrict connectivity for all districts. Reduce number of fatalities due to road traddic accidents on national highways.	1. Feasibility Study Dhaka Outer Ring Road: Eastern, Western & Northern Part. (01/07/2020- 31/12/2022)	160.300		বাংলাদেশ নগর পরিবহন কর্তৃপক্ষ আইন, ২০২২ (খসড়া) বাস পরিবহন সেবা পরিচালনা ও বিশেষ অধিকার (রুট ফ্রাঞ্চাইজ) আইন, ২০২২ (খসড়া)	
11.2 By 2030 provide access to safe, affordable, accessible and sustainable transport systems improving for all,	11.2.1. Proportion of population that has convenient has access to public transport, by sex, age and persons with disabilities	RTHD Co-Lead: MOR	LGD; MoHA; BD; MoS; MoSW: MoWCA; MoInt	Develop and implement key policies for ensuring quality and reliability of transport services. Construction of new roads lane. Construction of Flyover/Overpass.	1. Preparation of Comprehensive Transport Master Plan for Gazipur & Naraynaganj City Corporation. (01/09/2021- 21/08/2023)	416.19			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Ta Project Title and	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
		Division (s)	(s)	column-1)	Period	(Million)	(FY2026-FY2030)		
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
road safety, notably by expanding public transport, with special attention to the needs of those in vulnerable				Ensure interdistrict connectivity for all districts. Reduce number of fatalities due to traffic road accidents on national highways. Create special	2. Preparation of Concept Design & Implementation Plan for Bus Route Rationalization and Company Based Operation of Bus Services in Dhaka. (01/03/2020- 31/12/2022	244.943			
situations, women, children, persons with disabilities and older persons				lanes for pedestrians and cyclists.	3. Mid-Term Review and Updating of Revised Strategic Transport Plan for DTCA Area (MTR- RSTP) (01/12/2021- 31/05/2024)	341.987			
					4. Transport Master Plan and Preliminary Feasibility Study for Urban Metro Rail Transit Construction of Chattogram Metropolitan Area (CMA) (to be undertaken)	706.258			
9.1- Development quality, reliable,	9.1.2- Passengers and freight volumes by mode of	DMTCL, RTHD		Daily Ridership MRT Line-6 6,77,300 MRT Line-1	MRT Line-6 (July 2012 to Dec 2025)	33471.99	MRT Line-2 MRT Line-4		
sustainable and resilient infrastructure, including	transport GED/ SDG- Revised Monitoring			8,92,400 MRT Line- 5Northern Route 10,24,803	MRT Line-1 [E/S] (July 2018 to June 2022)	6069.96			
regional and trans-border infrastructure,				MRT Line-5 Southern Route [PRF] 10,24,803	MRT Line-1 (Sept 2019 to Dec 2026)	525614.30			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8 th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tar Project Title and Period	achieve 8 th	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
1	2	3	4	5	6.1	6.2	7	8	9
to support economic development and human well-being, with a focus on affordable and equitable access for all.				MRT Line-2 10,84,600 MRT Line-4 4,36,977 Total: 50,40,489 by 2030	MRT Line-5: Northern Route (July 2019 to Dec 2028) MRT Line-5: Southern Route [PRF] (Jan 2020 to Jun 2023)	412385.48 4084.30			
11.2- By 2023, provide access to safe, affordable, accessible and sustainable transport systems for all, improving road	9.1.2- Passengers and freight volumes by mode of transport GED/ SDG- Revised Monitoring	DMTCL, RTHD		Daily Ridership MRT Line-6 6,77,300 MRT Line-1 8,92,400 MRT Line- 5Northern Route 10,24,803	MRT Line-6 (July 2012 to June 2024) MRT Line-1 [E/S] (July 2018 to June 2022)	33471.99 6069.96	MRT Line-2 MRT Line-4		
safety, notably by expanding public transport,				MRT Line-5 Southern Route [PRF] 10,24,803	MRT Line-1 (Sept 2019 to Dec 2026)	525614.30			
with special attention to the needs of those in				MRT Line-2 10,84,600	MRT Line-5: Northern Route (July 2019 to Dec 2028)	412385.48			
vulnerable situations, women children, persons with disabilities and older persons				MRT Line-4 4,36,977 Total: 50,40,489 by 2030	MRT Line-5: Southern Route [PRF] (Jan 2020 to Jun 2023)	4084.30			

SDG Targets	SDG Indicators	Lead/ Co-Lead Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Associate Ministry (ies)/ Division (s)	Targets of 8th FYP related to SDG Targets (Aligning with column-1)	Projects/Programme (to be undertaken) to FYP Goals/Tai Project Title and Period	rgets Cost in BDT (Million)	Actions/ Projects to be undertaken beyond 8 th FYP Period (FY2026-FY2030)	Policy/Strategy Formulation/ updating of, if any	Remarks
Target 11.2: By 2030, provide access to safe, affordable, accessible and sustainable transport systems for all, improving road safety, notably by expanding public transport, with special attention to the needs of those in vulnerable situations, women, children, persons with disabilities and older persons.	11.2.1: Proportion of population that has convenient access to public transport, by sex, age and persons with disabilities	3 DBRTCL, RTHD	4	Daily Ridership BRT Line-3 (transports up to 20,000 passenger per hour)	Greater Dhaka Sustainable Urban Transport Project (BRT Gazipur-Airport) (GDSUTP) BRT Line-3 (Dec 2012-Dec2024)	BDT 42683.2 million	BRT Line-7	After completing infrastructure by RHD, BBA and LGED ,DBRTCL will operate the first BRT system in Bangladesh	9

ANNEXURE A: PHOTO GALLERIES

Consultation Workshop with Ministries/Divisions Date: 19 January 2023 Venue: Nazia-Salma Conference Room, Bangladesh Planning Commission









ANNEXURE A: PHOTO GALLERIES

Consultation Workshop with Ministries/Divisions Date: 26 January 2023 Venue: Nazia-Salma Conference Room, Bangladesh Planning Commission











ANNEXURE A: PHOTO GALLERIES

Consultation Workshop with Ministries/Divisions Date: 31 January 2023 Venue: Nazia-Salma Conference Room, Bangladesh Planning Commission









Consultation Workshop with Ministries/Divisions Date: 07 February 2023 Venue: Nazia-Salma Conference Room, Bangladesh Planning Commission















ANNEXURE B: LIST OF GED PUBLICATIONS

1	Policy Study on Financing Growth and Poverty Reduction: Policy Challenges and Options in Bangladesh (May 2009)
2	Policy Study on Responding to the Millennium Development Challenge Through Private Sectors Involvement in Bangladesh (May 2009)
3	Policy Study on The Probable Impacts of Climate Change on Poverty and Economic Growth and the Options of Coping with Adverse Effect of Climate Change in Bangladesh (May 2009)
4	Steps Towards Change: National Strategy for Accelerated Poverty Reduction II (Revised) FY 2009 -11 (December 2009)
5	Millennium Development Goals: Bangladesh Progress Report-2009 (2009)
6	Millennium Development Goals: Needs Assessment and Costing 2009-2015 Bangladesh (July 2009)
7	এমডিজি কর্ম-পরিকল্পনা (৫১টি উপজেলা) (জানুয়ারি-জুন ২০১০)
8	MDG Action Plan (51 Upazillas) (January 2011)
9	MDG Financing Strategy for Bangladesh (April 2011)
10	SAARC Development Goals: Bangladesh Progress Report-2011 (August 2011)
11	Background Papers of the Sixth Five Year Plan (Volume 1-4) (September 2011)
12	6 th Five Year Plan (FY 2011-FY 2015) (December 2011)
13	Millennium Development Goals: Bangladesh Progress Report-2011 (February 2012)
14	Perspective Plan of Bangladesh 2010-2021: Making Vision 2021 a Reality (April 2012)
15	Public Expenditure for Climate Change: Bangladesh Climate Public Expenditure and Institutional Review (October 2012)
16	Development of Results Framework for Private Sectors Development in Bangladesh (2012)
17	ষষ্ঠ পঞ্চবার্ষিক পরিকল্পনা (২০১১-১৫) বাংলা অনুবাদ (অক্টোবর ২০১২)
18	Climate Fiscal Framework (October 2012)
19	Public Expenditure for Climate Change: Bangladesh CPEIR 2012
20	First Implementation Review of the Sixth Five Year Plan -2012 (January 2013)
21	বাংলাদেশের প্রথম প্রেক্ষিত পরিকল্পনা ২০১০-২০২১ রূপকল্প ২০২১ বাস্তবে রূপায়ণ (ফেব্রুয়ারি ২০১৩)
22	National Sustainable Development Strategy (2010-2021) (May 2013)
23	জাতীয় টেকসই উন্নয়ন কৌশলপত্র (২০১০-২০২১) [মূল ইংরেজি থেকে বাংলায় অনুদিত] (মে ২০১৩)
24	Millennium Development Goals: Bangladesh Progress Report-2012 (June 2013)
25	Post 2015 Development Agenda: Bangladesh Proposal to UN (June 2013)

26	National Policy Dialogue on Population Dynamics, Demographic Dividend, Ageing Population & Capacity Building of GED [UNFPA Supported GED Project Output1] (December 2013)
27	Capacity Building Strategy for Climate Mainstreaming: A Strategy for Public Sector Planning Professionals (2013)
28	Revealing Changes: An Impact Assessment of Training on Poverty-Environment Climate-Disaster Nexus (January 2014)
29	Towards Resilient Development: Scope for Mainstreaming Poverty, Environment, Climate Change and Disaster in Development Projects (January 2014)
30	An Indicator Framework for Inclusive and Resilient Development (January 2014)
31	Capacity Building Strategy for Climate Mainstreaming: A Strategy for Public Sector Planning Professionals (2013)
32	Revealing Changes: An Impact Assessment of Training on Poverty-Environment Climate-Disaster Nexus (January 2014)
33	Towards Resilient Development: Scope for Mainstreaming Poverty, Environment, Climate Change and Disaster in Development Projects (January 2014)
34	An Indicator Framework for Inclusive and Resilient Development (January 2014)
35	Manual of Instructions for Preparation of Development Project Proposal/Proforma Part-1 & Part 2 (March 2014)
36	SAARC Development Goals: Bangladesh Progress Report-2013 (June 2014)
37	The Mid Term-Implementation Review of the Sixth Five Year Plan 2014 (July 2014)
38	Millennium Development Goals: Bangladesh Progress Report 2013 (August 2014).
39	Population Management Issues: Monograph-2 (March 2015)
40	GED Policy Papers and Manuals (Volume 1-4) (June 2015)
41	National Social Security Strategy (NSSS) of Bangladesh (July 2015)
42	MDGs to Sustainable Development Transforming our World: SDG Agenda for Global Action (2015-2030)- A Brief for Bangladesh Delegation UNGA 70th Session, 2015 (September 2015)
43	7th Five Year Plan (2015/16-2019/20) (December 2015)
44	সপ্তম পঞ্চবার্ষিক পরিকল্পনা ২০১৫/১৬-২০১৯/২০ (ইংরেজি থেকে বাংলা অনূদিত) (অক্টোবর ২০১৬)
45	জাতীয় সামাজিক নিরাপত্তা কৌশলপত্র (অক্টোবর ২০১৬)
46	Population Management Issues: Monograph-3 (March 2016)
47	Bangladesh ICPD 1994-2014 Country Report (March 2016)
48	Policy Coherence: Mainstreaming SDGs into National Plan and Implementation (Prepared for Bangladesh Delegation to 71st UNGA session, 2016) (September 2016)
49	Millennium Development Goals: End- period Stocktaking and Final Evaluation Report (2000-2015) (September 2016)
50	A Handbook on Mapping of Ministries by Targets in the implementation of SDGs aligning with 7th Five Year Plan (2016-20) (September 2016)
51	Data Gap Analysis for Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs): Bangladesh Perspective (January 2017)
52	Environment and Climate Change Policy Gap Analysis in Haor Areas (February 2017)

53	Integration of Sustainable Development Goals into the 7th Five Year Plan (February 2017)
54	Banking ATLAS (February 2017)
55	টেকসই উন্নয়ন অভীষ্ট , লক্ষ্যমাত্রা ও সূচকসমূহ (মূল ইংরেজি থেকে বাংলায় অনুদিত) (এপ্রিল ২০১৭)
56	EXPLORING THE EVIDENCE : Background Research Papers for Preparing the National Social Security Strategy of Bangladesh (June 2017)
57	Bangladesh Voluntary National Review (VNR) 2017: Eradicating poverty and promoting prosperity in a changing world, (June 2017)
58	SDGs Financing Strategy: Bangladesh Perspective (June 2017)
59	A Training Handbook on Implementation of the 7 th Five Year Plan (June 2017)
60	7th Five Year Plan (FY 2015/16-FY 2019/20): Background Papers Volume 01: Macro Economic Management & Poverty Issues (June 2017)
61	7th Five Year Plan (FY 2015/16-FY 2019/20): Background Papers Volume 02: Socio-Economic Issues (June 2017)
62	7th Five Year Plan (FY 2015/16-FY 2019/20): Background Papers Volume 03: Infrastructure, Manufacturing & Service Sector (June 2017)
63	7th Five Year Plan (FY 2015/16-FY 2019/20): Background Papers Volume 04: Agriculture, Water & Climate Change (June 2017)
64	7th Five Year Plan (FY 2015/16-FY 2019/20): Background Papers Volume 05: Governance, Gender & Urban Development (June 2017)
65	Education Sector Strategy and Actions for Implementation of the 7th Five Year Plan (FY2016-20)
66	GED Policy Study: Effective Use of Human Resources for Inclusive Economic Growth and Income Distribution-An Application of National Transfer Accounts (February 2018)
67	Monitoring and Evaluation Framework of Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs): Bangladesh Perspective (March 2018)
68	National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the implementation of Sustainable Development Goals (June 2018)
69	Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100: Baseline Studies: Volume 1: Water Resources Management (June 2018)
70	Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100: Baseline Studies: Volume 2: Disaster and Environmental Management (June 2018)
71	Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100: Baseline Studies: Volume 3: Land Use and Infrastructure Development (June 2018)
72	Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100: Baseline Studies: Volume 4: Agriculture, Food Security and Nutrition (June 2018)
73	Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100: Baseline Studies: Volume 5: Socio-economic Aspects of The Bangladesh (June 2018)
74	Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100: Baseline Studies: Volume 6: Governance and Institutional Development(June 2018)
75	Journey with SDGs, Bangladesh is Marching Forward (Prepared for 73 rd UNGA Session 2018) (September 2018)
76	এসডিজি অভিযাত্রা: এগিয়ে যাচ্ছে বাংলাদেশ (জাতিসংঘ সাধারণ পরিষদের ৭৩তম অধিবেশনের জন্য প্রণীত) (সেপ্টেম্বর ২০১৮)
77	Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100 (Bangladesh in the 21st Century) Volume 1: Strategy (October 2018)
78	Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100 (Bangladesh in the 21st Century) Volume 2: Investment Plan (October 2018)
79	বাংলাদেশ ব-দ্বীপ পরিকল্পনা ২১০০: একুশ শতকের বাংলাদেশ (সংক্ষিপ্ত বাংলা সংস্করণ) (অক্টোবর ২০১৮)
80	Bangladesh Delta Plan 2100: Bangladesh in the 21st Century (Abridged Version) (October 2018)

81	Synthesis Report on First National Conference on SDGs Implementation (November 2018)
82	Sustainable Development Goals: Bangladesh First Progress Report 2018 (December 2018)
83	টেকসই উন্নয়ন অভীষ্টঃ বাংলাদেশ অগ্রগতি প্রতিবেদন ২০১৮ (ইংরেজি থেকে অনূদিত) (এপ্রিল ২০১৯)
84	Study on Employment, Productivity and Sectoral Investment in Bangladesh (May 2019)
85	Implementation Review of the Sixth Five Year Plan (FY 2011-FY 2015) and its Attainments (May 2019)
86	Mid-term Implementation Review of the Seventh Five Year Plan (FY 2016-FY 2020) May 2019
87	Background Studies for the Second Perspective Plan of Bangladesh (2021-2041) Volume-1(June 2019)
88	Background Studies for the Second Perspective Plan of Bangladesh (2021-2041) Volume-2 (June 2019)
89	Empowering people: ensuring inclusiveness and equality For Bangladesh Delegation to HIGH-LEVEL POLITICAL FORUM 2019 (July, 2019)
90	Implementation Review of the perspective plan 2010-2021 (September 2019)
91	Bangladesh Moving Ahead with SDGs (Prepared for Bangladesh Delegation to 74th UNGA session 2019) (September 2019)
92	টেকসই উন্নয়ন অভীষ্ট অর্জনে এগিয়ে যাচ্ছে বাংলাদেশ (জাতিসংঘ সাধারণ পরিষদের ৭৪তম অধিবেশনে বাংলাদেশ প্রতিনিধিগণের জন্য প্রণীত) (সেপ্টেম্বর ২০১৯)
93	Prospects and Opportunities of International Cooperation in Attaining SDG Targets in Bangladesh (Global Partnership in Attainment of the SDGs) (September 2019)
94	Background Studies for the Second Perspective Plan of Bangladesh (2021-2041) Volume-3 (October 2019)
95	Background Studies for the Second Perspective Plan of Bangladesh (2021-2041) Volume-4 (October 2019)
96	Background Studies for the Second Perspective Plan of Bangladesh (2021-2041) Volume-5 (October 2019)
97	Background Studies for the Second Perspective Plan of Bangladesh (2021-2041) Volume-6 (October 2019)
98	Monograph 4: Population Management Issues (December 2019)
99	Monograph 5: Population Management Issues (December 2019)
100	Consultation on Private Sector Engagement (PSE) in attaining Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) in Bangladesh: Bonding & Beyond. Proceedings (January 2020)
101	Impact Assessment and Coping up Strategies of Graduation from LDC Status for Bangladesh (March 2020)
102	Perspective Plan of Bangladesh 2021-2041 (March 2020)
103	বাংলাদেশের প্রেক্ষিত পরিকল্পনা ২০২১-২০৪১ (মার্চ ২০২০)
104	Revised Monitoring and Evaluation Framework of the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs): Bangladesh Perspective (April 2020)
105	Sustainable Development Goals: Bangladesh Progress Report 2020 (April 2020)
106	টেকসই উন্নয়ন অভীষ্ট : বাংলাদেশ অগ্রগতি প্রতিবেদন ২০২০ (ইংরেজি থেকে বাংলায় অনুদিত) (এপ্রিল ২০২০)
107	Bangladesh Voluntary National Review 2020 (June 2020).
108	বাংলাদেশ ব-দ্বীপ পরিকল্পনা ২১০০: একুশ শতকের বাংলাদেশ (সংক্ষিপ্ত বাংলা ২য় সংস্করণ)(আগস্ট ২০২০)

109	Leaving No One Behind (LNOB) in Bangladesh; Recommendations for the 8th Five Year Plan for implementing Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) (September 2020)
110	A Compendium of Social Protection Researches, July 2020
111	Midterm Implementation Review of the National Social Security Strategy, July 2020
112	Scope of Gender-responsive Adaptive Social Protection in Bangladesh, July 2020
113	Sector Strategy on Economic Governance in the Financial Sector in Bangladesh, December 2020
114	8th Five Year Plan (July 2020-June 2025), December 2020
115	অষ্টম পঞ্চবার্ষিক পরিকল্পনা (জুলাই ২০২০-জুন ২০২৫) বাংলা সংক্ষরণ জুন-২০২১
116	রূপকল্প ২০৪১ বাস্তবে রূপায়ণ: বাংলাদেশের প্রেক্ষিত পরিকল্পনা ২০২১–২০৪১ (সংক্ষিপ্ত সংস্করণ)
117	Promoting Sustainable Blue Economy in Bangladesh Through Sustainable Blue Bond:
	Assessing the Feasibility of Instituting Blue Bond in Bangladesh (June-2021)
118	Bangladesh Moving Ahead with SDGs (Prepared for Bangladesh Delegation to 76th UNGA session 2021) (September 2021)
119	Integrating Climate Change Adaptation into Development Planning of Bangladesh, Training Manual (December 2021)
120	Monograph 6: Population Management Issues (December 2021)
121	Monograph 7: Population Management Issues (December 2021)
122	8th Five Year Plan (July 2020-June 2025): Background Papers Volume 01: Financial Sector, Investment Climate, ICT and Governance (December 2021)
123	8th Five Year Plan (July 2020-June 2025): Background Papers Volume 02: Trade and Industry (December 2021)
124	8th Five Year Plan (July 2020-June 2025): Background Papers Volume 03: Agriculture, Land Management and Urbanization (December 2021)
125	8th Five Year Plan (July 2020-June 2025): Background Papers Volume 04: Education, Health, Poverty and Social Inclusiveness (December 2021)
126	8th Five Year Plan (July 2020-June 2025): Background Papers Volume 05: Issues of Women and Children in Bangladesh (December 2021)
127	Training Needs and Capacity Assessment of Bangladesh Planning Commission (January 2022)
128	Revised Mapping of Ministries/Divisions and Custodian/Partner Agencies for SDG implementation in Bangladesh (January 2022)
129	A Training Handbook on Implementation of The 8th Five Year Plan (June 2022)
130	Annual High-Level Consultation on SDGs Localization and Efficient use of Ocean Resources (May 2022)
131	Synthesis Report on Second National Conference on Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) Implementation Review (SIR) 2022 (June 2022)
132	Sustainable Development Goals: Bangladesh Progress Report 2022 (December 2022)
133	End Evaluation of the Seventh Five Year Plan (FY2016-2020) (June 2023)
134	2 nd National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs (May 2023)

ANNEXURE C: LIST OF SDGs PUBLICATIONS

1	Integration of Sustainable Development Goals into the 7th Five-Year Plan (February 2016)
2	Policy Coherence: Mainstreaming SDGs into National Plan and Implementation [Prepared for Bangladesh Delegation to 71st UNGA session 2016] (September 2016)
3	A Handbook on Mapping of Ministries by Targets in the Implementation of SDGs aligning with 7th Five Year Plan (2016-20) (September 2016)
4	Data Gap Analysis for Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs): Bangladesh Perspective (January 2017)
5	টেকসই উন্নয়ন অভীষ্ট , লক্ষ্যমাত্রা ও সূচকসমূহ (মূল ইংরেজী থেকে বাংলায় অনুদিত) (এপ্রিল ২০১৭)
6	Bangladesh Voluntary National Reviews (VNR) 2017: Eradicating poverty and promoting prosperity in a changing world (June 2017)
7	SDGs Financing Strategy: Bangladesh Perspective (June 2017)
8	A Training Handbook on Implementation of the 7th Five-Year Plan (June 2017)
9	Bangladesh Development Journey with SDGs [Prepared for Bangladesh Delegation to 72nd UNGA Session 2017] (September 2017)
10	Monitoring and Evaluation Framework of Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs): Bangladesh Perspective (March 2018)
11	National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs (June 2018)
12	Journey with SDGs: Bangladesh is Marching Forward [Prepared for Bangladesh Delegation to 73rd UNGA Session 2018] (September 2018)
13	এসডিজি অভিযাত্রা: এগিয়ে যাচ্ছে বাংলাদেশ (জাতিসংঘ সাধারণ পরিষদের ৭৩তম অধিবেশনের জন্য প্রণীত) (সেপ্টেম্বর ২০১৮)
14	Synthesis Report on First National Conference on SDGs Implementation Review (November 2018)
15	Sustainable Development Goals: Bangladesh First Progress Report 2018 (December 2018)
16	টেকসই উন্নয়ন অভীষ্ট: বাংলাদেশ অগ্রগতি প্রতিবেদন ২০১৮ (ইংরেজী থেকে বাংলায় অনুদিত) (এপ্রিল ২০১৯)
17	Empowering People: Ensuring Inclusiveness and Equality [For Bangladesh Delegation to High-Level Political Forum 2019] (July 2019)
18	Prospects and Opportunities of International Cooperation in Attaining SDG targets in Bangladesh (September 2019)
19	Bangladesh Moving Ahead with SDGs [Prepared for Bangladesh Delegation to 74th UNGA Session 2019] (September 2018)
20	টেকসই উন্নয়ন অভীষ্ট অর্জনে এগিয়ে যাচেছ বাংলাদেশ (জাতিসংঘ সাধারণ পরিষদের ৭৪তম অধিবেশনের জন্য প্রণীত) (সেপ্টেম্বর ২০১৯)
21	Consultation on Private Sector Engagement (PSE) in attaining Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) in Bangladesh: Bonding & Beyond. Proceedings (January 2020)
22	Revised Monitoring and Evaluation Framework of the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs): Bangladesh Perspective (April 2020)
23	Sustainable Development Goals: Bangladesh Progress Report 2020 (June 2020)
24	টেকসই উন্নয়ন অভীষ্ট: বাংলাদেশ অগ্রগতি প্রতিবেদন ২০২০ (মূল ইংরেজি থেকে বাংলায় ভাষান্তরিত) (জুন ২০২০)
25	Bangladesh Voluntary National Reviews 2020 (June 2020)
26	Leaving No One Behind (LNOB) in Bangladesh; Recommendations for the 8th Five Year Plan for implementing Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) (September 2020)

27	Promoting Sustainable Blue Economy in Bangladesh Through Sustainable Blue Bond: Assessing the Feasibility of Instituting Blue Bond in Bangladesh (June 2021)
28	Bangladesh Moving Ahead with SDGs (Prepared for Bangladesh Delegation to 76th UNGA session 2021) (September 2021)
29	Revised Mapping of Ministries/Divisions and Custodian/Partner Agencies for SDG Implementation in Bangladesh (January 2022)
30	Workshop Proceedings on Annual High-Level Consultation on SDGs Localization and Efficient Use of Ocean Resources (May 2022)
31	Synthesis Report on Second National Conference on SDGs Implementation Review (SIR) 2022 (June 2022)
32	Sustainable Development Goals: Bangladesh Progress Report 2022 (December 2022)
33	2 nd National Action Plan of Ministries/Divisions by Targets for the Implementation of SDGs (May 2023)





General Economics Division (GED)

Bangladesh Planning Commission Government of the People's Republic of Bangladesh